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CROSS-BORDER ROAD TRANSPORT AGENCY

APPLICATIONS FOR PERMITS

Particulars in respect of applications for permits as submitted to the
Cross-Border Road Transport Agency, indicating, firstly, the reference
number, and then-

(i) the name of the applicant and the name of the applicant's
representative, if applicable;

(ii) the country of departure, destination and, where applicable,
transit;

(iii) the applicant's postal address or, in the case of a
representative applying on behalf of the applicant, the
representative's postal address;

(iv) the number and type of vehicles, including the carrying capacity
of each vehicle; and

(v) a full route description

Particulars concerning any existing authorization of the applicant must
be available for scrutiny at the offices of the Agency.

In terms of the regulation 3 of the Cross-Border Road Transport
Regulations, 1998, if any interested party wants to object to an
application being granted, he or she has to do so by putting the
reasons therefor in writing and handing over five copies thereof
personally, or by posting them by registered post, to the Regulatory
Committee, and so handing over or posting one copy thereof to the
applicant or his or her representative, within 21 days of the
publication in the Gazette.

bfi"..FLYti
Address to which representations must be submitted:

The Chief Executive Officer, PO Box 560, Menlyn, 0063 and the
respective applicant.

Full particulars in respect of each applicant are open to inspection at
the Regulatory Committee, Glen Manor Office Block, Building No 3,
Frikkie de Beer Street, Menlyn, Pretoria, 0063.
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O.P. 645014(2) JENMAN AFRICAN SAFARIS CC I.N. 199802086323(3) Regions: Republic of South
Africa - Tourism (4) PO BOX 36146 GLOSDERRY KENILWORTH CAPE TOWN 7708(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 6
passenger Motorcar(7) Tourists and their personal effects from: SOUTH AFRICA-SWAZILAND:
Tourists and their personal effects from points within South Africa to points within Swaziland
through the RSA/Swaziland border at: (see list below); and/or tourists from points within
Swaziland to points within South Africa through the Swaziland/RSA border at: (see border post
list below): South Africa/Swaziland: Mananga Border Gate/Mananga Border Gate, Jeppe's
Reef/Matsamo, Josefsdal/Bulembu, Oshoek/Ngwenya, Waverley/Lunatsi, Nerston/Sandlane, Houtkop,
Bothashoop/Gege, Onverwacht/Salitje, Mahamba/Mahamba, Emahlathini/Sicunusa and
Golela/Lavumisa. SWAZILAND - MOZAMBIQUE: Tourists and their personal effects from points
within Swaziland to points within Mozambique through the Swaziland/Mozambique border at border
post (see list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within
Mozambique to points within Swaziland through the Mozambique/Swaziland border at (see border
post list below): Swaziland/Mozambique: Lomahasha/Namaacha, Mhlumeni/Goba Fronteira.
MOZAMBIQUE-MALAWI: Tourists and their personal effects from points within Mozambique to points
within Malawi through the Mozambique/Malawi border at (see border post list below); and/or
tourists and their personal effects from points within Malawi to points within Mozambique
through the Malawi/Mozambique border at (see border post list below); Mozambique/Malawi:
Ulongwe/Dedza Zobue/Mwanza Milange/Mulanje Mandimba/Chiponde. MOZAMBIQUE-ZIMBABWE: Tourists
and their personal effects from points within Mozambique to points within Zimbabwe through the
Mozambique/Zimbabwe border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Zimbabwe to points within Mozambique through the
Mozambique/Zimbabwe border at:(see border post list below): Mozambique/Zimbabwe:
Chicualacuala/Sango, Espungabera/Mount Selinda, Machipanda/Forbes-Mutare, Rotanda/Cashel,
Cochemane/Nyamapanda, Mukumbura/Mukumbura and Zomba/Kanyemba. SOUTH AFRICA-MOZAMBIQUE:
Tourists and their personal effects from points within South Africa to points within
Mozambique through the RSA/Mozambique border at: (see border post list below); and/or tourists
and their personal effects from points within Mozambique to points within South Africa through
the Mozambique/RSA border at: (see border post list below): South Africa/Mozambique,
Lebombo/Ressano Garcia, Kosi Bay (Tourist use only), Giriyondo (Tourist use only), Pafuri
(Tourist use only). SOUTH AFRICA-ZIMBABWE: Tourists and their personal effects from points
within South Africa to points within Zimbabwe through the RSA/Zimbabwe border at (see border
post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Zimbabwe to
points within South Africa through the Zimbabwe/RSA border at (see border post list below):
South Africa/Zimbabwe at Beit Bridge/Beit Bridge. ZIMBABWE-ZAMBIA: Tourists and their personal
effects from points within Zimbabwe to points within Zambia through the Zimbabwe/Zambia border
at: (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points
within Zambia to points within Zimbabwe through the Zambia/Zimbabwe border at: (see border
post list below): Zimbabwe/Zambia, Victoria Falls/Livingstone, Kariba/Kariba, and
Chirundu/Chirundu. ZAMBIA-MALAWI: Tourists and their personal effects from points within
Zambia to points within Malawi through the Zambia/Malawi border at: (see border post list
below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Malawi to points within
Zambia through the Malawi/Zambia border at: (see border post list below): Zambia/Malawi at
Chipata/Mchinga, Chitipa/Nyika, and Plateau. ZIMBABWE -BOTSWANA: Tourists and their personal
effects from points within Zimbabwe to points within Botswana through the Zimbabwe/Botswana
border at: (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from
points within Botswana to points within Zimbabwe through the Botswana/Zimbabwe border at: (see

border post list below): Zimbabwe/Botswana: Kazungula/Kazungula Road,
Pandamatenga/Pandamatenga, Plumtree/Ramokgwebana. SOUTH AFRICA-BOTSWANA: Tourists and their
personal effects from points within South Africa to points within Botswana through the
RSA/Botswana border at: (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Botswana to points within South Africa through the Botswana/RSA
border at: (see border post list below): South Africa/Botswana: Boshoek, Bray,
Derdepoort/Sikwane, Gemsbok, Groblersbrug/Martin's Drift, Kopfontein/Tlokweng, Makgobistad,
McCarthysrust, Middelputs, Makopong, Platjan/Baine's Drift, Pontdrift/Mashatu,
Ramatlabama/Ramatlabama, Skilpadshek/Pioneer Gate, Stockpoort/Parr's Halt,
Swartkoppiesfontein/Ramotswa, Zanzibar. BOTSWANA-ZAMBIA: Tourists and their personal effects
from points within Botswana to points within Zambia through the Botswana/Zambia border at:
(see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within
Zambia to points within Botswana through the Mozambique/RSA border at: (see border post list
below): Botswana/Zambia: Kazungula Ferry/Kazungula Ferry. BOTSWANA-NAMIBIA: Tourists and their
personal effects from points within Botswana to points within Namibia through the
Botswana/Namibia border at: (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Namibia to points within Botswana through the Namibia/Botswana
border at (see border post list below): Botswana/Namibia: Ngoma Bridge/Ngoma Shakawe/Muhembo
Buitepos/Mamuno. NAMIBIA-ZAMBIA: Tourists and their personal effects from points within
Namibia to points within Zambia through the Namibia/Zambia border at: (see border post list
below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Zambia to points within
Namibia through the Zambia/Namibia border at: (see border post list below): Namibia/Zambia:
Katima Mulilo/Sesheke. SOUTH AFRICA-NAMIBIA: Tourists and their personal effects from points
within South Africa to points within Namibia through the RSA/Namibia border at: (see border
post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Namibia to
points within South Africa through the Namibia/RSA border at: (see border post list below):
South Africa/Namibia, Klein Menasse/Rietfontein, Nakop/Ariamsvlei, Noenieput,
Onseepkans/Velloorsdrift, Vioolsdrift/Noordoewer, Mata-Mata (Tourist use only), Welverdiend,
Sendelingsdrif (Tourist use only). SOUTH AFRICA-LESOTHO: Tourists and their personal effects
from points within South Africa to points within Lesotho through the RSA/Lesotho border at:
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(see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within
Lesotho to points within South Africa through the Lesotho/RSA border at: (see border post list
below): South Africa/Lesotho: Caledonspoort/Caledonspoort, Ficksburg Bridge/Maputsoe,
Makhaleen Bridge/Makhaleen Bridge, Maseru Bridge/Maseru Bridge, Monantsa's Pass/Monantsa's
Pass, Ongeluksnek/Ongeluksnek, Peka Bridge/Peka Bridge, Qacha's Nek/Qacha's Nek, Ramatseliso's
Gate/Ramatseliso's Gate, Sani Pass, Sepapu's Gate/Sepapu's Gate, Bushman's Nek/Nkonkoana, Tele
Bridge/Tele Bridge, Van Rooyen's Gate/Mafeteng. General Conditions: Any tour conducted in
terms of this permit and route description must start and/or end within the Republic of South
Africa.

O.P. 645348(2) JENMAN AFRICAN SAFARIS CC I.N. 199802086323(3) Regions: Republic of South
Africa - Tourism (4) PO BOX 36146 GLOSDERRY KENILWORTH CAPE TOWN 7708(5) New Permit (6) 1 x
14 passenger Micro bus(7) Tourists and their personal effects from: SOUTH AFRICA-SWAZILAND:
Tourists and their personal effects from points within South Africa to points within Swaziland
through the RSA/Swaziland border at: (see list below); and/or tourists from points within
Swaziland to points within South Africa through the Swaziland/RSA border at: (see border post
list below): South Africa/Swaziland: Mananga Border Gate/Mananga Border Gate, Jeppe's
Reef/Matsamo, Josefsdal/Bulembu, Oshoek/Ngwenya, Waverley/Lunatsi, Nerston/Sandlane, Houtkop,
Bothashoop/Gege, Onverwacht/Salitje, Mahamba/Mahamba, Emahlathini/Sicunusa and
Golela/Lavumisa. SWAZILAND - MOZAMBIQUE: Tourists and their personal effects from points
within Swaziland to points within Mozambique through the Swaziland/Mozambique border at border
post (see list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within
Mozambique to points within Swaziland through the Mozambique/Swaziland border at (see border
post list below): Swaziland/Mozambique: Lomahasha/Namaacha, Mhlumeni/Goba Fronteira.
MOZAMBIQUE-MALAWI: Tourists and their personal effects from points within Mozambique to points
within Malawi through the Mozambique/Malawi border at (see border post list below); and/or
tourists and their personal effects from points within Malawi to points within Mozambique
through the Malawi/Mozambique border at (see border post list below); Mozambique/Malawi:
Ulongwe/Dedza Zobue/Mwanza Milange/Mulanje Mandimba/Chiponde. MOZAMBIQUE-ZIMBABWE: Tourists
and their personal effects from points within Mozambique to points within Zimbabwe through the
Mozambique/Zimbabwe border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Zimbabwe to points within Mozambique through the
Mozambique/Zimbabwe border at:(see border post list below): Mozambique/Zimbabwe:
Chicualacuala/Sango, Espungabera/Mount Selinda, Machipanda/Forbes-Mutare, Rotanda/Cashel,
Cochemane/Nyamapanda, Mukumbura/Mukumbura and Zomba/Kanyemba. SOUTH AFRICA-MOZAMBIQUE:
Tourists and their personal effects from points within South Africa to points within
Mozambique through the RSA/Mozambique border at: (see border post list below); and/or tourists
and their personal effects from points within Mozambique to points within South Africa through
the Mozambique/RSA border at: (see border post list below): South Africa/Mozambique,
Lebombo/Ressano Garcia, Kosi Bay (Tourist use only), Giriyondo (Tourist use only), Pafuri
(Tourist use only). SOUTH AFRICA-ZIMBABWE: Tourists and their personal effects from points
within South Africa to points within Zimbabwe through the RSA/Zimbabwe border at (see border
post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Zimbabwe to
points within South Africa through the Zimbabwe/RSA border at (see border post list below):
South Africa/Zimbabwe at Beit Bridge/Beit Bridge. ZIMBABWE-ZAMBIA: Tourists and their personal
effects from points within Zimbabwe to points within Zambia through the Zimbabwe/Zambia border
at: (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points
within Zambia to points within Zimbabwe through the Zambia/Zimbabwe border at: (see border
post list below): Zimbabwe/Zambia, Victoria Falls/Livingstone, Kariba/Kariba, and
Chirundu/Chirundu. ZAMBIA-MALAWI: Tourists and their personal effects from points within
Zambia to points within Malawi through the Zambia/Malawi border at: (see border post list
below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Malawi to points within
Zambia through the Malawi/Zambia border at: (see border post list below): Zambia/Malawi at
Chipata/Mchinga, Chitipa/Nyika, and Plateau. ZIMBABWE-BOTSWANA: Tourists and their personal
effects from points within Zimbabwe to points within Botswana through the Zimbabwe/Botswana
border at: (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from
points within Botswana to points within Zimbabwe through the Botswana/Zimbabwe border at: (see

border post list below): Zimbabwe/Botswana: Kazungula/Kazungula Road,
Pandamatenga/Pandamatenga, Plumtree/Ramokgwebana. SOUTH AFRICA-BOTSWANA: Tourists and their
personal effects from points within South Africa to points within Botswana through the
RSA/Botswana border at: (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Botswana to points within South Africa through the Botswana/RSA
border at: (see border post list below): South Africa/Botswana: Boshoek, Bray,
Derdepoort/Sikwane, Gemsbok, Groblersbrug/Martin's Drift, Kopfontein/Tlokweng, Makgobistad,
McCarthysrust, Middelputs, Makopong, Platjan/Baine's Drift, Pontdrift/Mashatu,
Ramatlabama/Ramatlabama, Skilpadshek/Pioneer Gate, Stockpoort/Parr's Halt,
Swartkoppiesfontein/Ramotswa, Zanzibar. BOTSWANA-ZAMBIA: Tourists and their personal effects
from points within Botswana to points within Zambia through the Botswana/Zambia border at:
(see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within
Zambia to points within Botswana through the Mozambique/RSA border at: (see border post list
below): Botswana/Zambia: Kazungula Ferry/Kazungula Ferry. BOTSWANA-NAMIBIA: Tourists and their
personal effects from points within Botswana to points within Namibia through the
Botswana/Namibia border at: (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Namibia to points within Botswana through the Namibia/Botswana
border at (see border post list below): Botswana/Namibia: Ngoma Bridge/Ngoma Shakawe/Muhembo
Buitepos/Mamuno. NAMIBIA- ZAMBIA: Tourists and their personal effects from points within
Namibia to points within Zambia through the Namibia/Zambia border at: (see border post list
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below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Zambia to points within
Namibia through the Zambia/Namibia border at: (see border post list below): Namibia/Zambia:
Katima Mulilo/Sesheke. SOUTH AFRICA-NAMIBIA: Tourists and their personal effects from points
within South Africa to points within Namibia through the RSA/Namibia border at: (see border
post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Namibia to
points within South Africa through the Namibia/RSA border at: (see border post list below):
South Africa/Namibia, Klein Menasse/Rietfontein, Nakop/Ariamsvlei, Noenieput,
Onseepkans/Velloorsdrift, Vioolsdrift/Noordoewer, Mata-Mata (Tourist use only), Welverdiend,
Sendelingsdrif (Tourist use only). SOUTH AFRICA-LESOTHO: Tourists and their personal effects
from points within South Africa to points within Lesotho through the RSA/Lesotho border at:
(see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within
Lesotho to points within South Africa through the Lesotho/RSA border at: (see border post list
below): South Africa/Lesotho: Caledonspoort/Caledonspoort, Ficksburg Bridge/Maputsoe,
Makhaleen Bridge/Makhaleen Bridge, Maseru Bridge/Maseru Bridge, Monantsa's Pass/Monantsa's
Pass, Ongeluksnek/Ongeluksnek, Peka Bridge/Peka Bridge, Qacha's Nek/Qacha's Nek, Ramatseliso's
Gate/Ramatseliso's Gate, Sani Pass, Sepapu's Gate/Sepapu's Gate, Bushman's Nek/Nkonkoana, Tele
Bridge/Tele Bridge, Van Rooyen's Gate/Mafeteng. General Conditions: Any tour conducted in
terms of this permit and route description must start and/or end within the Republic of South
Africa.

O.P. 645350(2) JENMAN AFRICAN SAFARIS CC I.N. 199802086323(3) Regions: Republic of South
Africa - Tourism (4) PO BOX 36146 GLOSDERRY KENILWORTH CAPE TOWN 7708(5) New Permit (6) 1 x
15 passenger Micro bus(7) Tourists and their personal effects from: SOUTH AFRICA-SWAZILAND:
Tourists and their personal effects from points within South Africa to points within Swaziland
through the RSA/Swaziland border at: (see list below); and/or tourists from points within
Swaziland to points within South Africa through the Swaziland/RSA border at: (see border post
list below): South Africa/Swaziland: Mananga Border Gate/Mananga Border Gate, Jeppe's
Reef/Matsamo, Josefsdal/Bulembu, Oshoek/Ngwenya, Waverley/Lunatsi, Nerston/Sandlane, Houtkop,
Bothashoop/Gege, Onverwacht/Salitje, Mahamba/Mahamba, Emahlathini/Sicunusa and
Golela/Lavumisa. SWAZILAND - MOZAMBIQUE: Tourists and their personal effects from points
within Swaziland to points within Mozambique through the Swaziland/Mozambique border at border
post (see list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within
Mozambique to points within Swaziland through the Mozambique/Swaziland border at (see border
post list below): Swaziland/Mozambique: Lomahasha/Namaacha, Mhlumeni/Goba Fronteira.
MOZAMBIQUE- MALAWI: Tourists and their personal effects from points within Mozambique to points
within Malawi through the Mozambique/Malawi border at (see border post list below); and/or
tourists and their personal effects from points within Malawi to points within Mozambique
through the Malawi/Mozambique border at (see border post list below); Mozambique/Malawi:
Ulongwe/Dedza Zobue/Mwanza Milange/Mulanje Mandimba/Chiponde. MOZAMBIQUE-ZIMBABWE: Tourists
and their personal effects from points within Mozambique to points within Zimbabwe through the
Mozambique/Zimbabwe border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Zimbabwe to points within Mozambique through the
Mozambique/Zimbabwe border at:(see border post list below): Mozambique/Zimbabwe:
Chicualacuala/Sango, Espungabera/Mount Selinda, Machipanda /Forbes- Nutare, Rotanda/Cashel,
Cochemane/Nyamapanda, Mukumbura/Mukumbura and Zomba/Kanyemba. SOUTH AFRICA-MOZAMBIQUE:
Tourists and their personal effects from points within South Africa to points within
Mozambique through the RSA/Mozambique border at: (see border post list below); and/or tourists
and their personal effects from points within Mozambique to points within South Africa through
the Mozambique/RSA border at: (see border post list below): South Africa/Mozambique,
Lebombo/Ressano Garcia, Kosi Bay (Tourist use only), Giriyondo (Tourist use only), Pafuri
(Tourist use only). SOUTH AFRICA-ZIMBABWE: Tourists and their personal effects from points
within South Africa to points within Zimbabwe through the RSA/Zimbabwe border at (see border
post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Zimbabwe to
points within South Africa through the Zimbabwe/RSA border at (see border post list below):
South Africa/Zimbabwe at Beit Bridge/Beit Bridge. ZIMBABWE-ZAMBIA: Tourists and their personal
effects from points within Zimbabwe to points within Zambia through the Zimbabwe/Zambia border
at: (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points
within Zambia to points within Zimbabwe through the Zambia/Zimbabwe border at: (see border
post list below): Zimbabwe/Zambia, Victoria Falls/Livingstone, Kariba/Kariba, and
Chirundu/Chirundu. ZAMBIA-MALAWI: Tourists and their personal effects from points within
Zambia to points within Malawi through the Zambia/Malawi border at: (see border post list
below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Malawi to points within
Zambia through the Malawi/Zambia border at: (see border post list below): Zambia/Malawi at
Chipata/Mchinga, Chitipa/Nyika, and Plateau. ZIMBABWE-BOTSWANA: Tourists and their personal
effects from points within Zimbabwe to points within Botswana through the Zimbabwe/Botswana
border at: (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from
points within Botswana to points within Zimbabwe through the Botswana/Zimbabwe border at: (see

border post list below): Zimbabwe/Botswana: Kazungula/Kazungula Road,
Pandamatenga/Pandamatenga, Plumtree/Ramokgwebana. SOUTH AFRICA-BOTSWANA: Tourists and their
personal effects from points within South Africa to points within Botswana through the
RSA/Botswana border at: (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Botswana to points within South Africa through the Botswana/RSA
border at: (see border post list below): South Africa/Botswana: Boshoek, Bray,
Derdepoort/Sikwane, Gemsbok, Groblersbrug/Martin's Drift, Kopfontein/Tlokweng, Makgobistad,
McCarthysrust, Middelputs, Makopong, Platjan/Baine's Drift, Pontdrift/Mashatu,
Ramatlabama/Ramatlabama, Skilpadshek/Pioneer Gate, Stockpoort/Parr's Halt,
Swartkoppiesfontein/Ramotswa, Zanzibar. BOTSWANA-ZAMBIA: Tourists and their personal effects
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from points within Botswana to points within Zambia through the Botswana/Zambia border at:
(see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within
Zambia to points within Botswana through the Mozambique/RSA border at: (see border post list
below): Botswana/Zambia: Kazungula Ferry/Kazungula Ferry. BOTSWANA-NAMIBIA: Tourists and their
personal effects from points within Botswana to points within Namibia through the
Botswana/Namibia border at: (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Namibia to points within Botswana through the Namibia/Botswana
border at (see border post list below): Botswana/Namibia: Ngoma Bridge/Ngoma Shakawe/Muhembo
Buitepos/Mamuno. NAMIBIA-ZAMBIA: Tourists and their personal effects from points within
Namibia to points within Zambia through the Namibia/Zambia border at: (see border post list
below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Zambia to points within
Namibia through the Zambia/Namibia border at: (see border post list below): Namibia/Zambia:
Katima Mulilo/Sesheke. SOUTH AFRICA-NAMIBIA: Tourists and their personal effects from points
within South Africa to points within Namibia through the RSA/Namibia border at: (see border
post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Namibia to
points within South Africa through the Namibia/RSA border at: (see border post list below):
South Africa/Namibia, Klein Menasse/Rietfontein, Nakop/Ariamsvlei, Noenieput,
Onseepkans/Velloorsdrift, Vioolsdrift/Noordoewer, Mata-Mata (Tourist use only), Welverdiend,
Sendelingsdrif (Tourist use only). SOUTH AFRICA-LESOTHO: Tourists and their personal effects
from points within South Africa to points within Lesotho through the RSA/Lesotho border at:
(see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within
Lesotho to points within South Africa through the Lesotho/RSA border at: (see border post list
below): South Africa/Lesotho: Caledonspoort/Caledonspoort, Ficksburg Bridge/Maputsoe,
Makhaleen Bridge/Makhaleen Bridge, Maseru Bridge/Maseru Bridge, Monantsa's Pass/Monantsa's
Pass, Ongeluksnek/Ongeluksnek, Peka Bridge/Peka Bridge, Qacha's Nek/Qacha's Nek, Ramatseliso's
Gate/Ramatseliso's Gate, Sani Pass, Sepapu's Gate/Sepapu's Gate, Bushman's Nek/Nkonkoana, Tele
Bridge/Tele Bridge, Van Rooyen's Gate/Mafeteng. General Conditions: Any tour conducted in
terms of this permit and route description must start and/or end within the Republic of South
Africa.

O.P. 645542(2) WIGWAM PRIVATE SAFARIES (PTY) LTD T/A WIGWAM PRIVATE SAFARIES I.N. 200802951807
(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa - Tourism (4) PO BOX 26151 7872 HOUTBAY 7872(5) New
Permit (6) 1 x 16 passenger Micro bus(7) Tourists and their personal effects from: SOUTH
AFRICA-SWAZILAND: Tourists and their personal effects from points within South Africa to
points within Swaziland through the RSA/Swaziland border at: (see list below); and/or tourists
from points within Swaziland to points within South Africa through the Swaziland/RSA border
at: (see border post list below): South Africa/Swaziland: Mananga Border Gate/Mananga Border
Gate, Jeppe's Reef/Matsamo, Josefsdal/Bulembu, Oshoek/Ngwenya, Waverley/Lunatsi,
Nerston/Sandlane, Houtkop, Bothashoop/Gege, Onverwacht/Salitje, Mahamba/Mahamba,
Emahlathini/Sicunusa and Golela/Lavumisa. SWAZILAND - MOZAMBIQUE: Tourists and their personal
effects from points within Swaziland to points within Mozambique through the
Swaziland/Mozambique border at border post (see list below); and/or tourists and their
personal effects from points within Mozambique to points within Swaziland through the
Mozambique/Swaziland border at (see border post list below): Swaziland/Mozambique:
Lomahasha/Namaacha, Mhlumeni/Goba Fronteira. MOZAMBIQUE-MALAWI: Tourists and their personal
effects from points within Mozambique to points within Malawi through the Mozambique/Malawi
border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points
within Malawi to points within Mozambique through the Malawi/Mozambique border at (see border
post list below); Mozambique/Malawi: Ulongwe/Dedza Zobue/Mwanza Milange/Mulanje
Mandimba/Chiponde. MOZAMBIQUE-ZIMBABWE: Tourists and their personal effects from points within
Mozambique to points within Zimbabwe through the Mozambique/Zimbabwe border at (see border
post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Zimbabwe to
points within Mozambique through the Mozambique/Zimbabwe border at:(see border post list
below): Mozambique/Zimbabwe: Chicualacuala/Sango, Espungabera/Mount Selinda,
Machipanda/Forbes-Mutare, Rotanda/Cashel, Cochemane/Nyamapanda, Mukumbura/Mukumbura and
Zomba/Kanyemba. SOUTH AFRICA-MOZAMBIQUE: Tourists and their personal effects from points
within South Africa to points within Mozambique through the RSA/Mozambique border at: (see
border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within
Mozambique to points within South Africa through the Mozambique/RSA border at: (see border
post list below): South Africa/Mozambique, Lebombo/Ressano Garcia, Kosi Bay (Tourist use
only), Giriyondo (Tourist use only), Pafuri (Tourist use only). SOUTH AFRICA-ZIMBABWE:
Tourists and their personal effects from points within South Africa to points within Zimbabwe
through the RSA/Zimbabwe border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their
personal effects from points within Zimbabwe to points within South Africa through the
Zimbabwe/RSA border at (see border post list below): South Africa/Zimbabwe at Beit Bridge/Beit
Bridge. ZIMBABWE-ZAMBIA: Tourists and their personal effects from points within Zimbabwe to
points within Zambia through the Zimbabwe/Zambia border at: (see border post list below);
and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Zambia to points within Zimbabwe
through the Zambia/Zimbabwe border at: (see border post list below): Zimbabwe/Zambia, Victoria
Falls/Livingstone, Kariba/Kariba, and Chirundu/Chirundu. ZAMBIA-MALAWI: Tourists and their
personal effects from points within Zambia to points within Malawi through the Zambia/Malawi
border at: (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from
points within Malawi to points within Zambia through the Malawi/Zambia border at: (see border
post list below): Zambia/Malawi at Chipata/Mchinga, Chitipa/Nyika, and Plateau. ZIMBABWE-
BOTSWANA: Tourists and their personal effects from points within Zimbabwe to points within
Botswana through the Zimbabwe/Botswana border at: (see border post list below); and/or
tourists and their personal effects from points within Botswana to points within Zimbabwe
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through the Botswana/Zimbabwe border at: (see border post list below): Zimbabwe/Botswana:
Kazungula/Kazungula Road, Pandamatenga/Pandamatenga, Plumtree/Ramokgwebana. SOUTH AFRICA-
BOTSWANA: Tourists and their personal effects from points within South Africa to points within
Botswana through the RSA/Botswana border at: (see border post list below); and/or tourists and
their personal effects from points within Botswana to points within South Africa through the
Botswana/RSA border at: (see border post list below): South Africa/Botswana: Boshoek, Bray,
Derdepoort/Sikwane, Gemsbok, Groblersbrug/Martin's Drift, Kopfontein/Tlokweng, Makgobistad,
McCarthysrust, Middelputs, Makopong, Platjan/Baine's Drift, Pontdrift/Mashatu,
Ramatlabama/Ramatlabama, Skilpadshek/Pioneer Gate, Stockpoort/Parr's Halt,
Swartkoppiesfontein/Ramotswa, Zanzibar. BOTSWANA-ZAMBIA: Tourists and their personal effects
from points within Botswana to points within Zambia through the Botswana/Zambia border at:
(see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within
Zambia to points within Botswana through the Mozambique/RSA border at: (see border post list
below): Botswana/Zambia: Kazungula Ferry/Kazungula Ferry. BOTSWANA-NAMIBIA: Tourists and their
personal effects from points within Botswana to points within Namibia through the
Botswana/Namibia border at: (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Namibia to points within Botswana through the Namibia/Botswana
border at (see border post list below): Botswana/Namibia: Ngoma Bridge/Ngoma Shakawe/Muhembo
Buitepos/Mamuno. NAMIBIA-ZAMBIA: Tourists and their personal effects from points within
Namibia to points within Zambia through the Namibia/Zambia border at: (see border post list
below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Zambia to points within
Namibia through the Zambia/Namibia border at: (see border post list below): Namibia/Zambia:
Katima Mulilo/Sesheke. SOUTH AFRICA-NAMIBIA: Tourists and their personal effects from points
within South Africa to points within Namibia through the RSA/Namibia border at: (see border
post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Namibia to
points within South Africa through the Namibia/RSA border at: (see border post list below):
South Africa/Namibia, Klein Menasse/Rietfontein, Nakop/Ariamsvlei, Noenieput,
Onseepkans/Velloorsdrift, Vioolsdrift/Noordoewer, Mata-Mata (Tourist use only), Welverdiend,
Sendelingsdrif (Tourist use only). SOUTH AFRICA-LESOTHO: Tourists and their personal effects
from points within South Africa to points within Lesotho through the RSA/Lesotho border at:
(see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within
Lesotho to points within South Africa through the Lesotho/RSA border at: (see border post list
below): South Africa/Lesotho: Caledonspoort/Caledonspoort, Ficksburg Bridge/Maputsoe,
Makhaleen Bridge/Makhaleen Bridge, Maseru Bridge/Maseru Bridge, Monantsa's Pass/Monantsa's
Pass, Ongeluksnek/Ongeluksnek, Peka Bridge/Peka Bridge, Qacha's Nek/Qacha's Nek, Ramatseliso's
Gate/Ramatseliso's Gate, Sani Pass, Sepapu's Gate/Sepapu's Gate, Bushman's Nek/Nkonkoana, Tele
Bridge/Tele Bridge, Van Rooyen's Gate/Mafeteng. General Conditions: Any tour conducted in
terms of this permit and route description must start and/or end within the Republic of South
Africa.

O.P. 645698(2) NEMAGUVHUNI T C I.N. 8105055551088(3)Regions: Republic of South Africa/Zimbabwe
(4) C/O MAKHADO CROSS BORDER TRANSPORT SERVICES PO BOX 152 MAKHADO 0920(5) New Permit (6) 1

x 22 passenger Midi-Bus (7) Taxi passengers and their personal effects from Eltivilas Taxi
Rank at the corner of Orange and Vaal Street in Makhado, turn right into Orient Street, turn
right onto the N1 North, pass Hendrik Verwoerd tunnel, Baobab Tollgate and Musina to the
RSA/Zimbabwe border at Beit Bridge border post, proceed onto National Road to Dulubadzimu Bus
Taxi Terminus. Return via the same route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on the
forward journey, passengers may only be picked up from Eltivilas Taxi Rank in Makhado and set
down at Dulubadzimu Bus Taxi Terminus in Zimbabwe and that on the return journey, passengers
may only be picked up from Dulubadzimu Bus Taxi Rank in Zimbabwe and set down at Eltivilas
Taxi Rank in Makhado. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route.

0.P. 645701(2) RAPHUNGA A J I.N. 3911095292087(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Zimbabwe
(4) C/O MAKHADO CROSS BORDER TRANSPORT SERVICES PO BOX 152 MAKHADO 0920(5) New Permit (6) 1

x 22 passenger Midi-Bus (7) Taxi passengers and their personal effects from Eltivilas Taxi
Rank at the corner of Orange and Vaal Street in Makhado, turn right into Orient Street, turn
right onto the N1 North, pass Hendrik Verwoerd tunnel, Baobab Tollgate and Musina to the
RSA/Zimbabwe border at Beit Bridge border post, proceed onto National Road to Dulubadzimu Bus
Taxi Terminus. Return via the same route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on the
forward journey, passengers may only be picked up from Eltivilas Taxi Rank in Makhado and set
down at Dulubadzimu Bus Taxi Terminus in Zimbabwe and that on the return journey, passengers
may only be picked up from Dulubadzimu Bus Taxi Rank in Zimbabwe and set down at Eltivilas
Taxi Rank in Makhado. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route.

0.P. 645703(2) NEMAGUVHUNI SP I.N. 6710156023085 (3) Regions: Republic of South
Africa/Zimbabwe (4) C/O MAKHADO CROSS BORDER TRANSPORT SERVICES PO BOX 152 MAKHADO 0920(5)
New Permit (6) 1 x 15 passenger Micro bus(7) Taxi passengers and their personal effects from
Eltivilas Taxi Rank at the corner of Orange and Vaal Street in Makhado, turn right into Orient
Street, turn right onto the N1 North, pass Hendrik Verwoerd tunnel, Baobab Tollgate and Musina
to the RSA/Zimbabwe border at Beit Bridge border post, proceed onto National Road to
Dulubadzimu Bus Taxi Terminus. Return via the same route in reverse. Subject to the condition
that on the forward journey, passengers may only be picked up from Eltivilas Taxi Rank in
Makhado and set down at Dulubadzimu Bus Taxi Terminus in Zimbabwe and that on the return
journey, passengers may only be picked up from Dulubadzimu Bus Taxi Rank in Zimbabwe and set
down at Eltivilas Taxi Rank in Makhado. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the
route.
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O.P. 645705(2) MADIYA T H I.N. 6308285467081(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Zimbabwe (4)
C/O MAKHADO CROSS BORDER TRANSPORT SERVICES PO BOX 152 MAKHADO 0920(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 22
passenger Midi-Bus (7) Taxi passengers and their personal effects from Eltivilas Taxi Rank at
the corner of Orange and Vaal Street in Makhado, turn right into Orient Street, turn right
onto the N1 North, pass Hendrik Verwoerd tunnel, Baobab Tollgate and Musina to the
RSA/Zimbabwe border at Beit Bridge border post, proceed onto National Road to Dulubadzimu Bus
Taxi Terminus. Return via the same route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on the
forward journey, passengers may only be picked up from Eltivilas Taxi Rank in Makhado and set
down at Dulubadzimu Bus Taxi Terminus in Zimbabwe and that on the return journey, passengers
may only be picked up from Dulubadzimu Bus Taxi Rank in Zimbabwe and set down at Eltivilas
Taxi Rank in Makhado. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 645707(2) STRYDOM A A I.N. 7203175118085(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Zimbabwe
(4) C/O MAKHADO CROSS BORDER TRANSPORT SERVICES PO BOX 152 MAKHADO 0920(5) New Permit (6) 1 x
22 passenger Midi-Bus (7) Taxi passengers and their personal effects from Eltivilas Taxi Rank
at the corner of Orange and Vaal Street in Makhado, turn right into Orient Street, turn right
onto the N1 North, pass Hendrik Verwoerd tunnel, Baobab Tollgate and Musina to the
RSA/Zimbabwe border at Beit Bridge border post, proceed onto National Road to Dulubadzimu Bus
Taxi Terminus. Return via the same route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on the
forward journey, passengers may only be picked up from Eltivilas Taxi Rank in Makhado and set
down at Dulubadzimu Bus Taxi Terminus in Zimbabwe and that on the return journey, passengers
may only be picked up from Dulubadzimu Bus Taxi Rank in Zimbabwe and set down at Eltivilas
Taxi Rank in Makhado. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 645741(2) SEDA J C I.N. 6705155279183(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Mozambique
(4) C/O BOKSBURG CROSS BORDER TAXI ASSOCIATION KIMAX BUILDING 69 MARKET STREET 1ST FLOOR 2
BOKSBURG 1460(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 15 passenger Micro bus(7) Taxi Passengers and their
personal effects from the Market Street Taxi Rank, Boksburg onto the R21, onto the N12 pass
Benoni, Springs, Delmas, Ogies, join the N4 at Witbank, pass Middelburg, Belfast, Machadodorp,
Waterval Boven, Ngodwana, Nelspruit, Kaapmuiden, Malelane, Hectorspruit, Komatipoort to the
RSA/Mozambique Border at Lebombo/Ressano Garcia Border Post continue on the EN4 pass Matola
and Maputo, onto the EN1 pass Macia, Xai-Xai, Massinga, Inguana, Inhafenga, Mavenga, Cheline,
Mapinhane, Vilanculos, Pambara, Mashungu, Nhamatanda, Tica and Dondo to Beira Taxi Rank in
Mozambique. Return via the same route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward
journey passengers may be picked up only at Market Street Taxi Rank, Boksburg and set down at
Beira Taxi Rank, Mozambique and that on the return journey passengers may be picked up from
Beira Taxi Rank, Mozambique and set down at Market Street Taxi Rank. No intermediate
passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 645765(2) E MAHLANGU I.N. 6306046082082(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Mozambique
(4) C/O N4 CROSS BORDER TAXI ASSOCIATION P 0 BOX 5131 EMALAHLENI 1039(5) New Permit (6) 1 x
23 passenger Midi-Bus (7) Taxi passengers and their personal effects from Witbank Taxi Rank,
Diederik Street into Oliver Tambo Street onto the N4 pass Middelburg, Belfast Machadodorp,
Nelspruit, Malelane and Komatipoort to the RSA/Mozambique Border at Lebombo Border Post onto
the EN4 pass Maputo onto the EN1 pass Manhica, Macia, Chibuto, Chokwe, Xai-Xai, Zandamela,
Inharrime and Maxixe to Massinga Taxi Rank. Return via the same route in reverse. Subject to
the condition that on the forward journey passengers may only be picked up from Witbank Taxi
Rank in Diederik Street and set down at Massinga Taxi Rank and on the return journey
passengers may be picked up only from Massinga Taxi Rank and set down at Witbank Taxi Rank in
Diederik Street. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 645988(2) NDOU N I.N. 5311095634081(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Zimbabwe (4) C/O
BEITBRIDGE TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX 1138 MUSINA 0900(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 23 passenger Midi-
Bus (7) Taxi passengers and their personal effects from Musina Railway Station onto the Ni
North through the RSA/Zimbabwe border at Beit Bridge border post and continue for 500 meters,
turn left to Dulubadzimu Bus Taxi Rank and proceed to A4 Road and turn right to Harare Road
pass Lutumba, Bubi, Mwenezi, Rutenga, Rutenga, Lundi, Ngundu, turn right to Tanganda Road, via
triangle, Buffalo and turn right to Chiredzi Bus Terminus and Taxi Rank. Return via the same
route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward journey passengers may be
picked up at Musina Railway Station and set down at Dulubadzimu Bus Terminus and Chiredzi Bus
Terminus Taxi Rank and that on the return journey passengers may be picked up at Dulubadzimu
Bus Terminus and Chiredzi Bus Terminus Taxi Rank and set down at Musina Railway Station. No
intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 645989(2) MUDZAMATIRA S I.N. 4032002DV0003(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Zimbabwe
(4) C/O BEITBRIDGE TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX 1138 MUSINA 0900(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 23

passenger Midi-Bus (7) Taxi passengers and their personal effects from Musina Railway Station
onto the N1 North through the RSA/Zimbabwe border at Beit Bridge border post and continue for
500 meters, turn left to Dulubadzimu Bus Taxi Rank and proceed to A4 Road and turn right to
Harare Road pass Lutumba, Bubi, Mwenezi, Rutenga, Rutenga, Lundi, Ngundu, turn right to
Tanganda Road, via triangle, Buffalo and turn right to Chiredzi Bus Terminus and Taxi Rank.
Return via the same route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward journey
passengers may be picked up at Musina Railway Station and set down at Dulubadzimu Bus Terminus
and Chiredzi Bus Terminus Taxi Rank and that on the return journey passengers may be picked up
at Dulubadzimu Bus Terminus and Chiredzi Bus Terminus Taxi Rank and set down at Musina Railway
Station. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route.
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O.P. 645991(2) NEDZAMBA M I.N. 8107075583083(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Zimbabwe (4)
C/O BEITBRIDGE TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX 1138 MUSINA 0900(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 23 passenger
Midi-Bus (7) Taxi passengers and their personal effects from Musina Railway Station onto the
N1 North through the RSA/Zimbabwe border at Beit Bridge border post and continue for 500
meters, turn left to Dulubadzimu Bus Taxi Rank and proceed to A4 Road and turn right to Harare
Road pass Lutumba, Bubi, Mwenezi, Rutenga, Rutenga, Lundi, Ngundu, turn right to Tanganda
Road, via triangle, Buffalo and turn right to Chiredzi Bus Terminus and Taxi Rank. Return via
the same route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward journey passengers may
be picked up at Musina Railway Station and set down at Dulubadzimu Bus Terminus and Chiredzi
Bus Terminus Taxi Rank and that on the return journey passengers may be picked up at

Dulubadzimu Bus Terminus and Chiredzi Bus Terminus Taxi Rank and set down at Musina Railway
Station. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 645992(2) KWINDA T I.N. 6304145440087(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Zimbabwe (4)

C/O BEITBRIDGE TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX 1138 MUSINA 0900(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 23 passenger
Midi-Bus (7) Taxi passengers and their personal effects from Musina Railway Station onto the
N1 North through the RSA/Zimbabwe border at Beit Bridge border post and continue for 500
meters, turn left to Dulubadzimu Bus Taxi Rank and proceed to A4 Road and turn right to Harare
Road pass Lutumba, Bubi, Mwenezi, Rutenga, Rutenga, Lundi, Ngundu, turn right to Tanganda
Road, via triangle, Buffalo and turn right to Chiredzi Bus Terminus and Taxi Rank. Return via
the same route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward journey passengers may
be picked up at Musina Railway Station and set down at Dulubadzimu Bus Terminus and Chiredzi
Bus Terminus Taxi Rank and that on the return journey passengers may be picked up at

Dulubadzimu Bus Terminus and Chiredzi Bus Terminus Taxi Rank and set down at Musina Railway
Station. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 645993(2) MBAVE HC I.N. 7906225619080(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Zimbabwe (4)

C/O BEITBRIDGE TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX 1138 MUSINA 0900(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 23 passenger
Midi-Bus (7) Taxi passengers and their personal effects from Musina Railway Station onto the
N1 North through the RSA/Zimbabwe border at Beit Bridge border post and continue for 500
meters, turn left to Dulubadzimu Bus Taxi Rank and proceed to A4 Road and turn right to Harare
Road pass Lutumba, Bubi, Mwenezi, Rutenga, Rutenga, Lundi, Ngundu, turn right to Tanganda
Road, via triangle, Buffalo and turn right to Chiredzi Bus Terminus and Taxi Rank. Return via
the same route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward journey passengers may
be picked up at Musina Railway Station and set down at Dulubadzimu Bus Terminus and Chiredzi
Bus Terminus Taxi Rank and that on the return journey passengers may be picked up at

Dulubadzimu Bus Terminus and Chiredzi Bus Terminus Taxi Rank and set down at Musina Railway
Station. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 645995(2) RATSHIBVUMO R I.N. 8502065668086(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Zimbabwe
(4) C/O BEITBRIDGE TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX 1138 MUSINA 0900(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 23

passenger Midi-Bus (7) Taxi passengers and their personal effects from Musina Railway Station
onto the N1 North through the RSA/Zimbabwe border at Beit Bridge border post and continue for
500 meters, turn left to Dulubadzimu Bus Taxi Rank and proceed to A4 Road and turn right to
Harare Road pass Lutumba, Bubi, Mwenezi, Rutenga, Rutenga, Lundi, Ngundu, turn right to

Tanganda Road, via triangle, Buffalo and turn right to Chiredzi Bus Terminus and Taxi Rank.
Return via the same route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward journey
passengers may be picked up at Musina Railway Station and set down at Dulubadzimu Bus Terminus
and Chiredzi Bus Terminus Taxi Rank and that on the return journey passengers may be picked up
at Dulubadzimu Bus Terminus and Chiredzi Bus Terminus Taxi Rank and set down at Musina Railway
Station. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 646000(2) NDOU IJ I.N. 7404066289080(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Zimbabwe (4)

C/O BEITBRIDGE TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX 1138 MUSINA 0900(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 23 passenger
Midi-Bus (7) Taxi passengers and their personal effects from Musina Railway Station onto the
N1 North through the RSA/Zimbabwe border at Beit Bridge border post and continue for 500
meters, turn left to Dulubadzimu Bus Taxi Rank and proceed to A4 Road and turn right to Harare
Road pass Lutumba, Bubi, Mwenezi, Rutenga, Rutenga, Lundi, Ngundu, turn right to Tanganda
Road, via triangle, Buffalo and turn right to Chiredzi Bus Terminus and Taxi Rank. Return via
the same route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward journey passengers may
be picked up at Musina Railway Station and set down at Dulubadzimu Bus Terminus and Chiredzi
Bus Terminus Taxi Rank and that on the return journey passengers may be picked up at

Dulubadzimu Bus Terminus and Chiredzi Bus Terminus Taxi Rank and set down at Musina Railway
Station. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 646003(2) RATSHIVHADELO N S I.N. 6509195221084(3) Regions: Republic of South
Africa/Zimbabwe (4) C/O BEITBRIDGE TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX 1138 MUSINA 0900(5) New Permit (6)

1 x 23 passenger Midi-Bus (7) Taxi passengers and their personal effects from Musina Railway
Station onto the N1 North through the RSA/Zimbabwe border at Beit Bridge border post and
continue for 500 meters, turn left to Dulubadzimu Bus Taxi Rank and proceed to A4 Road and
turn right to Harare Road pass Lutumba, Bubi, Mwenezi, Rutenga, Rutenga, Lundi, Ngundu, turn
right to Tanganda Road, via triangle, Buffalo and turn right to Chiredzi Bus Terminus and Taxi
Rank. Return via the same route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward
journey passengers may be picked up at Musina Railway Station and set down at Dulubadzimu Bus
Terminus and Chiredzi Bus Terminus Taxi Rank and that on the return journey passengers may be
picked up at Dulubadzimu Bus Terminus and Chiredzi Bus Terminus Taxi Rank and set down at
Musina Railway Station. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route.
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O.P. 646004(2) NDOU T P I.N. 6810116005089 (3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Zimbabwe (4)

C/O BEITBRIDGE TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX 1138 MUSINA 0900(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 23 passenger
Midi-Bus (7) Taxi passengers and their personal effects from Musina Railway Station onto the
N1 North through the RSA/Zimbabwe border at Beit Bridge border post and continue for 500
meters, turn left to Dulubadzimu Bus Taxi Rank and proceed to A4 Road and turn right to Harare
Road pass Lutumba, Bubi, Mwenezi, Rutenga, Rutenga, Lundi, Ngundu, turn right to Tanganda
Road, via triangle, Buffalo and turn right to Chiredzi Bus Terminus and Taxi Rank. Return via
the same route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward journey passengers may
be picked up at Musina Railway Station and set down at Dulubadzimu Bus Terminus and Chiredzi
Bus Terminus Taxi Rank and that on the return journey passengers may be picked up at
Dulubadzimu Bus Terminus and Chiredzi Bus Terminus Taxi Rank and set down at Musina Railway
Station. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 646018(2) PAARL ROCK TOURS CC T/A PAARL ROCK TOURS I.N. 200210548723 (3) Regions:
Republic of South Africa - Tourism (4) PO BOX 573 WELLINGTON 7654(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 26
passenger Bus (Single Deck)(7) Tourists and their personal effects from: SOUTH AFRICA-
SWAZILAND: Tourists and their personal effects from points within South Africa to points
within Swaziland through the RSA/Swaziland border at: (see list below); and/or tourists from
points within Swaziland to points within South Africa through the Swaziland/RSA border at:
(see border post list below): South Africa/Swaziland: Mananga Border Gate/Mananga Border Gate,
Jeppe's Reef/Matsamo, Josefsdal/Bulembu, Oshoek/Ngwenya, Waverley/Lunatsi, Nerston/Sandlane,
Houtkop, Bothashoop/Gege, Onverwacht/Salitje, Mahamba/Mahamba, Emahlathini/Sicunusa and
Golela/Lavumisa. SWAZILAND - MOZAMBIQUE: Tourists and their personal effects from points
within Swaziland to points within Mozambique through the Swaziland/Mozambique border at border
post (see list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within
Mozambique to points within Swaziland through the Mozambique/Swaziland border at (see border
post list below): Swaziland/Mozambique: Lomahasha/Namaacha, Mhlumeni/Goba Fronteira.
MOZAMBIQUE-MALAWI: Tourists and their personal effects from points within Mozambique to points
within Malawi through the Mozambique/Malawi border at (see border post list below); and/or
tourists and their personal effects from points within Malawi to points within Mozambique
through the Malawi/Mozambique border at (see border post list below); Mozambique/Malawi:
Ulongwe/Dedza Zobue/Mwanza Milange/Mulanje Mandimba/Chiponde. MOZAMBIQUE-ZIMBABWE: Tourists
and their personal effects from points within Mozambique to points within Zimbabwe through the
Mozambique/Zimbabwe border at (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Zimbabwe to points within Mozambique through the
Mozambique/Zimbabwe border at:(see border post list below): Mozambique/Zimbabwe:
Chicualacuala/Sango, Espungabera/Mount Selinda, Machipanda/Forbes-Mutare, Rotanda/Cashel,
Cochemane/Nyamapanda, Mukumbura/Mukumbura and Zomba/Kanyemba. SOUTH AFRICA-MOZAMBIQUE:
Tourists and their personal effects from points within South Africa to points within
Mozambique through the RSA/Mozambique border at: (see border post list below); and/or tourists
and their personal effects from points within Mozambique to points within South Africa through
the Mozambique/RSA border at: (see border post list below): South Africa/Mozambique,
Lebombo/Ressano Garcia, Kosi Bay (Tourist use only), Giriyondo (Tourist use only), Pafuri
(Tourist use only). SOUTH AFRICA-ZIMBABWE: Tourists and their personal effects from points
within South Africa to points within Zimbabwe through the RSA/Zimbabwe border at (see border
post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Zimbabwe to
points within South Africa through the Zimbabwe/RSA border at (see border post list below):
South Africa/Zimbabwe at Beit Bridge/Beit Bridge. ZIMBABWE-ZAMBIA: Tourists and their personal
effects from points within Zimbabwe to points within Zambia through the Zimbabwe/Zambia border
at: (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points
within Zambia to points within Zimbabwe through the Zambia/Zimbabwe border at: (see border
post list below): Zimbabwe/Zambia, Victoria Falls/Livingstone, Kariba/Kariba, and
Chirundu/Chirundu. ZAMBIA-MALAWI: Tourists and their personal effects from points within
Zambia to points within Malawi through the Zambia/Malawi border at: (see border post list
below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Malawi to points within
Zambia through the Malawi/Zambia border at: (see border post list below): Zambia/Malawi at
Chipata/Mchinga, Chitipa/Nyika, and Plateau. ZIMBABWE-BOTSWANA: Tourists and their personal
effects from points within Zimbabwe to points within Botswana through the Zimbabwe/Botswana
border at: (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from
points within Botswana to points within Zimbabwe through the Botswana/Zimbabwe border at: (see

border post list below): Zimbabwe/Botswana: Kazungula/Kazungula Road,
Pandamatenga/Pandamatenga, Plumtree/Ramokgwebana. SOUTH AFRICA-BOTSWANA: Tourists and their
personal effects from points within South Africa to points within Botswana through the
RSA/Botswana border at: (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Botswana to points within South Africa through the Botswana/RSA
border at: (see border post list below): South Africa/Botswana: Boshoek, Bray,
Derdepoort/Sikwane, Gemsbok, Groblersbrug/Martin's Drift, Kopfontein/Tlokweng, Makgobistad,
McCarthysrust, Middelputs, Makopong, Platjan/Baine's Drift, Pontdrift/Mashatu,
Ramatlabama/Ramatlabama, Skilpadshek/Pioneer Gate, Stockpoort/Parr's Halt,
Swartkoppiesfontein/Ramotswa, Zanzibar. BOTSWANA-ZAMBIA: Tourists and their personal effects
from points within Botswana to points within Zambia through the Botswana/Zambia border at:
(see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within
Zambia to points within Botswana through the Mozambique/RSA border at: (see border post list
below): Botswana/Zambia: Kazungula Ferry/Kazungula Ferry. BOTSWANA-NAMIBIA: Tourists and their
personal effects from points within Botswana to points within Namibia through the
Botswana/Namibia border at: (see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal
effects from points within Namibia to points within Botswana through the Namibia/Botswana
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border at (see border post list below): Botswana/Namibia: Ngoma Bridge/Ngoma Shakawe/Muhembo
Buitepos/Mamuno. NAMIBIA-ZAMBIA: Tourists and their personal effects from points within
Namibia to points within Zambia through the Namibia/Zambia border at: (see border post list
below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Zambia to points within
Namibia through the Zambia/Namibia border at: (see border post list below): Namibia/Zambia:
Katima Mulilo/Sesheke. SOUTH AFRICA-NAMIBIA: Tourists and their personal effects from points
within South Africa to points within Namibia through the RSA/Namibia border at: (see border
post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within Namibia to
points within South Africa through the Namibia/RSA border at: (see border post list below):
South Africa/Namibia, Klein Menasse/Rietfontein, Nakop/Ariamsvlei, Noenieput,
Onseepkans/Velloorsdrift, Vioolsdrift/Noordoewer, Mata-Mata (Tourist use only), Welverdiend,
Sendelingsdrif (Tourist use only). SOUTH AFRICA-LESOTHO: Tourists and their personal effects
from points within South Africa to points within Lesotho through the RSA/Lesotho border at:
(see border post list below); and/or tourists and their personal effects from points within
Lesotho to points within South Africa through the Lesotho/RSA border at: (see border post list
below): South Africa/Lesotho: Caledonspoort/Caledonspoort, Ficksburg Bridge/Maputsoe,
Makhaleen Bridge/Makhaleen Bridge, Maseru Bridge/Maseru Bridge, Monantsa's Pass/Monantsa's
Pass, Ongeluksnek/Ongeluksnek, Peka Bridge/Peka Bridge, Qacha's Nek/Qacha's Nek, Ramatseliso's
Gate/Ramatseliso's Gate, Sani Pass, Sepapu's Gate/Sepapu's Gate, Bushman's Nek/Nkonkoana, Tele
Bridge/Tele Bridge, Van Rooyen's Gate/Mafeteng. General Conditions: Any tour conducted in
terms of this permit and route description must start and/or end within the Republic of South
Africa.

O.P. 646030(2) MAREMANE N.J I.N. 8002025592088 (3) Regions: Republic of South
Africa/Mozambique (4) C/O SIZWE INTERNATIONAL TRANSPORT ASSOCIATION P 0 BOX 3440 BRITS
0250(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 22 passenger Midi-Bus (7) Taxi passengers and their personal
effects from Brits Taxi Rank onto N1 and proceed onto N4 pass Bronkhorstspruit, Witbank,
Middelburg, Belfast, Machadodorp, Watervalboven, Ngodwana, Nelspruit, Malelane, Kaapmuiden,
Hectorspruit and Komatipoort to the RSA/Mozambique border at Lebombo/Ressano Garcia border
post onto EN4 into EN1 pass Marraquene, Manhica, Palmeira, Macia, Chibuto, Chokwe, Xai-Xai,
Nhamavilla, Madendere, Zandamela, Sebhuka, Mavhila, Zavala, Inharrime, Nhaokovonko, Inhambane,
Maxixe, Morrumbene to Massinga Taxi Rank in Mozambique. Return via the same route in reverse.
Subject to the condition that on the forward journey passengers may be picked up from Brits
Taxi Rank and set down at Massinga Taxi Rank and that on the return journey passengers may be
picked up from Massinga Taxi Rank and set down at Brits Taxi Rank. No intermediate passengers
may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 646159(2) INTO AFRICA COACHES PTY LTD I.N. 201313147107(3) Regions: Republic of South
Africa/Zimbabwe (4) P 0 BOX 651915 BENMORE 2010 (5) New Permit (6) 4 x 70 passenger Bus
(Single Deck)(7) Bus passengers and their personal effects from the Fleet Africa Bus Rank in
Main Street, Johannesburg which becomes Viljoen Street, that becomes Smith Street turn right
onto the Ml freeway North pass Midrand, Pretoria, Bela-Bela, Mookgophong, Mokopane, Polokwane,
Makhado, Musina to the RSA/Zimbabwe Border at Beit Bridge Border Post onto the A4 pass Bubi,
Mwenezi, Ngundu, Masvingo, Chimanzu, Chaka, Mvuma, Chivhu, Beatrice to Road Port Bus Station
in Harare. Return via the same route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward
journey passengers may be picked up only from Fleet Africa Bus Rank and set down at Road Port
Bus Station in Harare on the return journey passengers may be picked up from Road Port Bus
Station in Harare and set down at Fleet Africa Bus Rank. No intermediate passengers may be
conveyed on the route. Forward Time Table Details (359)
Category Time Dist (km) Place Description

D 15:00 0 JOHANNESBURG FLEET AFRICA

A 18:00 317 POLOKWANE REFRESHMENTS (BIG BITE)

D 18:30 0 POLOKWANE REFRESHMENTS

A 23:00 201 MUSINA REFUELING (BP GARAGE)

D 23:30 0 MUSINA REFUELING

A 23:45 14 BEIT BRIDGE BEIT BRIDGE BORDER (IMMIGRATION CLEARANCE)

D 00:30 0 BEIT BRIDGE BEIT BRIDGE BORDER POST

A 06:30 290 MASVINGO REFUELING (EXO GARAGE)

D 07:00 0 MASVINGO REFUELING

A 10:00 296 HARARE ROADPORT FINAL DESTINATION
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Return Time
Category

Table Details
Time Dist (km) Place Description

D 15:00 0 HARARE ROADPORT

A 18:00 296 MASVINGO REFUELING (EXO GARAGE)

D 18:30 0 MASVINGO REFUELING

A 22:00 290 BEIT BRIDGE BORDER POST (IMMIGRATION CLEARANCE)

D 23:00 0 BEIT BRIDGE BORDER POST

A 23:30 14 MUSINA REFUELING (BP GARAGE)

D 00:30 0 MUSINA REFUELING

A 06:30 201 POLOKWANE REFREMENTS ( BIG BITE RESTAURANT)

D 07:00 0 POLOKWANE REFRESHMENTS

A 10:00 317 JOHANNESBURG FLEET AFRICA
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APPLICATIONS CONCERNING OPERATING LICENCES
Particulars in respect of applications concerning operating licences and permits (as submitted to the

respective Provincial Regulatory Entities/Operating Licensing Boards or the National Public Transport Regulator)
indicating, firstly, the reference number, and then -

(a) the name of the applicant;

(b) the place where the applicant conducts his/her/its business or wishes to conduct such business, as
well as his/her/its postal address;

(c) the nature of the application, that is whether it is an application for-

(i) the granting of an operating licence;

(ii) the granting of additional authority;

(iii) the amendment of a route;

(iv) the amendment of a time-table;

(v) the amendment of tariffs;

(vi) the transfer of an operating licence or permit;

(vii) the change of the name of the undertaking concerned;

(viii) an additional vehicle with existing authorisation; or,

(ix) the conversion of a permit to an operating licence (conversion from radius/area based
permit to route specific operating licence in case of a minibus taxi-type or scheduled
service);

as well as, in the case of an application contemplated in (ii) to (ix)-

(x) the number of the operating licence or permit concerned.

(d) the number and type of the vehicle or vehicles, including the passenger carrying capacity of the
vehicle or vehicles involved in the application;

(e) the nature of the public transport or proposed public transport; and

(f) the points between or the route or routes along or the area or areas within which the public transport
is conducted or the proposed public transport is to be conducted,

where any of (a) to (f) above are applicable, are published below in terms of section 59 of the National Land
Transport Act, 2009 (Act No. 5 of 2009).

In terms of regulation 17 (4) of the National Land Transport Regulations, 2009, written representations
supporting or opposing these applications must be lodged by hand with, or sent by registered post, electronic mail
(e-mail) or fax to, the Provincial Regulatory Entity/Operating Licensing Board concerned/Public Transport
Regulatory Entity, in quadruplicate and lodged by hand with, or sent by registered post, e-mail or fax to, the appli-
cant at his/her/its advertised address [see (b) above], in single copy, within 21 (twenty-one) days from the date of
this publication.

AANSOEKE AANGAANDE BEDRYFSLISENSIES
Besonderhede ten opsigte van aansoeke om bedryfslisensies en permitte (soos by die onderskeie Provinsiale

Reguleringsentiteite/Bedryfslisensierade of die Nasionale Openbare Vervoerreguleerder), met aanduiding van,
eerstens die verwysingsnommer, en dan -

(a) die naam van die aansoeker;

(b) die plek waar die aansoeker sy/haar besigheid dryf of wil dryf, asook sy/haar posadres;

(c) die aard van die aansoek, dit wil se of dit 'n aansoek is om-

(i) die toestaan van 'n bedryfslisensie;

(ii) die toestaan van bykomende magtiging;

(iii) die wysiging van 'n roete;
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(iv) die wysiging van 'n tydtafel;

(v) die wysiging van tariewe;

(vi) die oordrag van 'n bedryfslisensie of permit;

(vii) die verandering van die naam van die betrokke onderneming;

(viii) 'n bykomende voertuig met bestaande magtiging; of

(ix) die omskakeling van 'n permit in 'n bedryfslisensie (omskakeling van radius/gebied-
gebaseerde permit na roetespesifieke bedryfslisensie in die geval van 'n minibus taxitipe of
geskeduleerde diens);

asook in die geval van 'n aansoek in (ii) tot (ix) bedoel -

(x) die nommer van die betrokke bedryfslisensie of permit;

(d) die getal en tipe voertuig of voertuie, met inbegrip van die passasierdravermod van die voertuig of
voertuie wat by die aansoek betrokke is;

(e) die aard van die openbare vervoer of voorgenome openbare vervoer; en,

(f) die punte waartussen, die roete of roetes waaroor, of die gebied of geiede waarbinne die openbare
vervoer of voorgestelde openbare vervoer onderneem word of staan to word,

waar enige van (a) tot (f) hierbo van toepassing is, word ingevolge artikel 59 van die Wet op Nasionale
Landvervoer, 2009 (Wet No. 5 van 2009), hieronder gepubliseer.

ingevolge regulasie 17 (4) van die Nasionale Landvervoerregulasies, 2009, moet skriftelike vertoe ter onder-
steuning of bestryding van hierdie aansoeke, binne 21 (een-en-twintig) dae vanaf die datum van hierdie publikasie,
in viervoud, of per hand ingedien word by, Of per geregistreerde pos gestuur word aan, die betrokke Provinsiale
Reguleringsentiteit/Bedryfslisensieraad of die Nasionale Openbare Vervoerreguleerder en in enkelvoud Of per
hand ingedien word Of per geregistreerde pos gestuur word aan die aansoeker by sy gepubliseerde adres [kyk (b)
hierbo].
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EAST LONDON OOS- LONDEN
Address to which representations must be submitted: The Secretary, Local Road Transportation

Board, Private Bag X9009, East London, 5200, and the respective applicant.

Adres waarheen vertoe gerig moet word: Die Sekretaris, Plaaslike Padvenmerraad, Privaat Sak X9009,
Oos-London, 5200, en die betrokke applikant.

Full particulars in respect of each application are open to inspection at the Local Road Transportation
Board's office.

Voile besonderhede ten opsigte van elke aansoek le ter insae by die Plaaslike Padvervoerraad se
kantoor.

16 No. 36830 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 13 SEPTEMBER 2013

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



1) AOECALB90229 2) NOMASE EUNICE SKWEBU
5609260233088

4) not available New OL
6)

3) P.O. Box 310, MDANTSANE, 5219

5) 1 x 6 (Seating)
Gazette Number: Other 080913 (08 Sep 2013)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Mdantsane (East London) (Destination) -
ecbrcadchar0014(32041W32041W00126464)The conveyence of persons and their personal effect on pre-arranged trips
from Mdantsane to points situated within the Republic of South Africa and return with the same persons, subject to
specified conditions.

1) AOECALB90277 2) XOLILE XOTYENI 7909105294081 3) 337 Siviwe Street, KOMGA, 4950
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 16 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Other 080913 (08 Sep 2013)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. Komga (Origin), Komga (Destination) - ecbrcadchar0046(3100A33100A300131615)The conveyence of persons and their
personal effect on pre-arranged trips from Komga to points situated within the Republic of South Africa and return with
the same persons, subject to specified conditions.

1) AOECALB90295 2) PHUMZILE JERRY MBAKAZA 3) 52 Andrew Road, Regents Park Ext 13,
7405225286081 JOHANNESBURG, 2197

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 21 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Other 080913 (08 Sep 2013)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. East London (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcadchar0005(31004U31004U00125825)The conveyence of
persons and their personal effect on pre-arranged trips from East London to points situated within the Republic of South
Africa and return with the same persons, subject to specified conditions.

1) AOECALB90308 2) TELEPHONE LAMANI 5701075327088 3) 37487 Scenary Park, Wilsonia, EAS LONDON, 5201
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 6 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Other 080913 (08 Sep 2013)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Charter service

7.1.1.1. East London (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcadchar0005(31004U31004U00125825)The conveyence of
persons and their personal effect on pre-arranged trips from East London to points situated within the Republic of South
Africa and return with the same persons, subject to specified conditions.

1) AOECALB90326 2) Joyce Lynette Geldenhuys
4404230052086

4) not available New OL
6)

3) P.O. Box 2010, BEACON BAY, 5205

5) 1 x 68 (Seating)
Gazette Number: Other 080913 (08 Sep 2013)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Educational Transport

7.1.1.1. Cintsa East Informal (Amatola Coastal) (Origin), East London (Buffalo City Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcadle275(3204BM3204D210198752)Conveyence of Learners and Educators and their personal effects from points
within Great Kei and Buffalo City to Cintsa East Public School, Byletts Combined School and Bulugha Farm School and
return with the same passengers, as per current contract attached.

1
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1) AOECALB90456 2) Zibekile Johnson NOTANA 3) 14 Bramleigh Road, Summerpride, EAST LONDON,
4812175573082 5247

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 22 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Other 080913 (08 Sep 2013)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Educational Transport

7.1.1.1. East London (Buffalo City Rural) (Origin), Cove Ridge (Buffalo City Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcadle189(3204D2320B3J00154683)Scholars/Educators and their personal effects from any point within Buffalo City
to Cove Ridge Primary School and return, as per current contract attached.

7.1.2.) Charter service

7.1.2.1. East London (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcadchar0005(31004U31004U00125825)The conveyence of
persons and their personal effect on pre-arranged trips from East London to points situated within the Republic of South
Africa and return with the same persons, subject to specified conditions.

1) AOECALB90544 2) AMATOLA DISTRIBUTION AND
LOGISTICS Z091299430015

4) LECALB18412 Transfer of OL
6)

3) P.O. Box 218, DUTYWA, 5000

5) 1 x 22 (Seating)
Gazette Number: Other 080913 (08 Sep 2013)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Scheduled service

7.1.1.1. I dutywa (Origin), Welkom (Destination) - ecbrcadbus0019(31008B7100MF10129098)Persons and their personal effects
on a particular bus route from Dutywa Bus Rank along N2 to Butterworth, proceed to Nqamakwe and Tsomo. Join R61
towards Queenstown, join N6 to Bloemfontein. Join R30 as far as Virginia, then turn off to Welkom at Mothusi Taxi Rank
next to Thebong Location. Use the same route in reverse direction

2
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1) AOECALB90282 2) CLIFFORD HILLIER 8104295048088 3) 23 MELBOURNE ROAD, BUFFALO FLATS, EAST LONDON, 5209
East London District Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 070913 (07 Sep 2013)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE ELD I STA

1) AOECALB90286 2) M Matebese 6905135372088 3) 54125 Kunene Crescent, Amalinda, EAST LONDON, 5201
East London Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 11 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 070913 (07 Sep 2013)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE ELTA

1) AOECALB90327 2) PUMLA TSHEM 7305110753080 3) 7057 ZIZMELE T/SHIP, BUTTERWORTH, 4960 Butterworth Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 070913 (07 Sep 2013)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE BTTA

1) AOECALB90344 2) MNINAWE NDARANA 5706076016085 3) P.O. Box 282, IDUTYWA, 5000 Idutywa Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 070913 (07 Sep 2013)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE IDTA

1) AOECALB90357 2) MQOKELELI LIWANI 6206135748082 3) P.O. BOX 2422, DUTYWA, 5000
IDUTYWA Uncedo Service Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 070913 (07 Sep 2013)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE IDUTA

1) AOECALB90366 2) Zandisile Herdman MASETI 3) 1328 NU 17, MDANTSANE, 5219
MDANTSANE EAST LONDON AND DISTRICTS TAXI ASSOCIATION
4) New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 070913 (07 Sep 2013)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE MELTA

1) AOECALB90367 2) Thanduxolo Godfrey Mnwana 6609065968085 3) P.O. Box 206, BERLIN, 5660
Mdantsane East London taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 070913 (07 Sep 2013)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE META

1) AOECALB90373 2) P SIYATA 4805015455080 3) 764 EGESINI LOCATION, NDEVANA, 5608
ILITHA NDEVANA TAXI ASSOCIATION
4) New OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 070913 (07 Sep 2013)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE IVTA

1) AOECALB90381 2) TIMOTHY TOBILE NDWANDWA 5410095822082 3) P.O. Box 6073, BUTTERWORTH, 4960
Butterworth Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 21 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 070913 (07 Sep 2013)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE BTTA

1) AOECALB90438 2) BONGIWE MADIKANE 76102908470853) P.O. BOX 340, WI LLOWVALE, 5040
WI LLOWVALE UNCEDO SERVICE TAXI ASSOCIATION
4) New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 070913 (07 Sep 2013)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
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7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE WVUTA

1) AOECALB90454 2) Z.D Tom 6307045527085 3) PO Box 4077, King Williams Town, 5600 Bisho King Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 070913 (07 Sep 2013)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE BIKITA

1) AOECALB90455 2) SILELO NDLOBOTHI 8111255602085 3) 1212 GOVAN MBEKI, IDUTYWA, 5000
IDUTYWA Uncedo Service Taxi Association
4) LECALB46035 Additional Authority 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 070913 (07 Sep 2013)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service-ANNEXURE IDUTA

1) AOECALB90480 2) X S Makapela 6412085076082 3) P.O. Box 258, ALICE, 5700 Victoria East Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 070913 (07 Sep 2013)
T1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service - ANNEXURE VETA

1) AOECALB90510 2) M M Selani 5801175774088 3) 55480 Reeston, Wilsonia, EAST LONDON, 5247 East London Taxi Association
4) New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: Taxis 070913 (07 Sep 2013)
7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service-ANNEXURE ELTA

ANNEXURE BIKITA

King Williams Town (Origin), King Williams Town (Destination) - ecbrcad198(31009P31009P00045028)From authorized King Williams
Town Rank to any designated Taxi Stop/Rank within King Williams Town and return.

2. King Williams Town (Origin), King Williams Town (Destination) - ecbrcad199(31009P31009P00045029)From authorized
King Williams Town Rank to Ndakana, Peelton, Skobeni, Rhamyiba, Luphondweni, Cwengcwe, Kwamxhalanga,
Mxhalanga, Zinyoka, Kwanyande, Balazi, Ethembeni, Liefeld, Nkqantosi, Debe Nek, Gubevu, Bulembu, Kwaqwele,
Mamata, Handasi, Masingata, Pirrie, Modaka, Zigodlo, Bonke, Godidi, Kwajubisa, Zimbaba, Mtyolo, Kwalini, Rhayi,
Noncampa, Gwaba, Gxwalane, Bhele, Qaga, Masele, Qugqwala, Tyata, Kalana, Tamarha, Dolomba, Zalarha, Mtati,
Dubu, Zwelitsha, Machibini, Mimosa Park, Welcome Wood, Gwili-Gwili, Qongqotha, Gwethu, Twecu, Mlakalaka,
Phakamisa, Breidbach, Mount Coke and Ndileka return.

3. King Williams Town (Origin), Berlin (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcad200(31009P3204K500045030)From authorized
King Williams Town Rank, along N2 to Berlin Rank and return.

4. King Williams Town (Origin), Border Technikon (East London) (Destination) -
ecbrcad201(31009P320AFK00045031)From authorized King Williams Town Rank, along N2 to Border Technikon, Berlin
and return.

5. King Williams Town (Origin), Mdantsane (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcad203(31009P32041W00045033)From
authorized King Williams Town Rank, along R102 to authorized Mdantsane Rank and return.

6. King Williams Town (Origin), East London Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad204(31009P30012M00045034)From
authorized King Williams Town Rank along N2 to authorized East London Rank and return.

7. King Williams Town (Origin), Bisho (Destination) - ecbrcad206(31009P3100NQ00045037)From authorized King Williams
Town Rank, along Maitland Road into R63 to authorized Bisho Rank and return.

8. King Williams Town (Origin), Stutterheim (Destination) - ecbrcad210(31009P3100KA10045042)From authorized King
Williams Town Rank, along R346 to join N6, continue to authorized Stutterheim Rank and return.

9. King Williams Town (Origin), Whittlesea/Sada (Destination) - ecbrcad211(31009P3100M010045044)From authorized
King Williams Town Rank, along R346 to join N6, continue via Stutterheim and Cathcart, turn left into R345 to authorized
Whittlesea Rank and return.

10. King Williams Town (Origin), Queenstown Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad213(31009P30012K10045046)From
authorized King Williams Town Rank, along R346 to join N6, continue via Stutterheim and Cathcart to authorized
Queenstown Rank and return.
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11. King Williams Town (Origin), Queenstown Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad214(31009P30012K10045048)From
authorized King Williams Town Rank, along R346 to join N6, continue via Stutterheim and Cathcart, turn left into R345 to
Whittlesea, along R67 to authorized Queenstown Rank and return.

12. King Williams Town (Origin), Butterworth (Destination) - ecbrcad215(31009P31002F10045049)From authorized King
Williams Town Rank, along R63 to Komga, along N2 to authorized Butterworth Rank and return.

13. King Williams Town (Origin), Keiskammahoek (Amahlati Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcad216(31009P3203WN10045050)From authorized King Williams Town Rank, along R63, turn off to authorized
Keiskammahoek Rank and return.

14. King Williams Town (Origin), Alice (Destination) - ecbrcad217(31009P31000B10045051)From authorized King Williams
Town Rank, along R63 to authorized Alice Rank and return.

15. King Williams Town (Origin), Middeldrift (Middeldrift) (Destination) - ecbrcad219(31009P3204EF10045053)From
authorized King Williams Town Rank, along R63 to Middledrift and return.

16. King Williams Town (Origin), Peddle (Destination) - ecbrcad220(31009P3100GP10045055)From authorized King
Williams Town Rank, along N2 to authorized Peddle Rank and return.

17. King Williams Town (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad222(31009P3100NP10045057)From authorized King
Williams Town Rank, along N2 via Grahamstown to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and return.

18. King Williams Town (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) -
ecbrcad223(31009P4000WB10045058)Fronn authorized King Williams Town Rank, along N2 via Port Elizabeth, George,
Riversdale and Somerset West to authorized Cape Town Rank and return.

19. King Williams Town (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) -
ecbrcad224(31009P4000WB10045059)From authorized King Williams Town Rank, join R63, continue along R63 via Fort
Beaufort, Cookhouse and Somerset East to N9, along N9 to Aberdeen, along R61 to Beaufort West, along N1 through
Laingsburg and Paarl to authorized Cape Town Rank and return.

20. King Williams Town (Origin), Welkom (Destination) - ecbrcad226(31009P7100MF10045061)From authorized King
Williams Town Rank, along R346 to join N6, along the N6 to Bloemfontein, join R30 to authorized Welkom Rank and
return.

21. King Williams Town (Origin), Carletonville (Destination) - ecbrcad228(31009P11002P10045063)From authorized King
Williams Town Rank, along R346 to join N6, along the N6 to Bloemfontein, join R30 to Klerksdorp, join N12 to
Potchefstroom, turn right to authorized Carletonville Rank and return.

22. King Williams Town (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) -ecbrcad231(31009P1000Z310045066)From
authorized King Williams Town Rank, along R346 to join N6, along the N6 to Bloemfontein, join R30 to Klerksdorp, join
N12 to Potchefstroom, turn right to Carletonville, then right to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.

23. King Williams Town (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad233 (31009P1000Z310045068)From
authorized King Williams Town Rank, along R346 to Stutterheim, along N6 to Bloemfontein, join N1 via Kroonstad to
authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.

24. King Williams Town (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad237(31009P20018410045072)From authorized
King Williams Town Rank, along R63 via Komga to join N2, along N2 authorized Durban Rank and return.

25. King Williams Town (Origin), Secunda (Highveld Ridge) (Destination) - ecbrcad229(31009P12059J10047709)From
authorized King Williams Town Rank, along R346 to join N6, along the N6 to Bloemfontein, join R30 to Klerksdorp, join
N12 to Potchefstroom, turn right to Carletonville and Johannesburg, join N3 to authorized Secunda Rank and return.

26. King Williams Town Taxi Rank (Origin), Standerton NU (Lekwa Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcad580(30012U8203DL10148567)From authorized King William's Town along R346 towards Stutterheim, join N6 towards
Queenstown, Jamestown, Alwal North, Rouxville turn right towards Zastron, Wepennar, turn right towards Hobhouse, turn right
towards Ladybrandt, Forriesburg, Chlocolan, Bethlehem, join N3 towards Wadden, Vrede,Standarton to Secunda authorised rank and
return the same direction (off-loading without loading en route both directions).

AN N EXUR E BTTA

1. Butterworth (Origin), Kentani (Destination) - ecbrcad093(31002F31009G00044830)From authorized Butterworth Rank,
along unmarked road to Kentani Rank and return.

2. Butterworth (Origin), Nqamakwe (Destination) - ecbrcad094(31002F3100F000044831)From authorized Butterworth
Rank, along N2, join R409 to Nqamakwe and return.
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3. Butterworth (Origin), Willowvale (Destination) - ecbrcad097(31002F3100MS10044838)From authorized Butterworth
Rank, along N2 to Idutywa, along unmarked road Willowvale Rank and return.

4. Butterworth (Origin), Siwalala Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad098(31002F30014110044839)From authorized
Butterworth Rank, along N2 to authorized Umtata Rank and return.

5. Butterworth (Origin), Mazeppa Bay (Destination) - ecbrcad095(31002F3100NR00044836)From authorized Butterworth
Rank, along N2, turn right at Ibika Junction via Tafalofefe to Mazeppa Bay and return.

6. Butterworth (Origin), Mnquma Rural (Destination) - ecbrcad092a(31002F3100DZ00162693)From authorized Butterworth
Rank to Locations within 15 km, as well as to Msobomvu, Cuba, lbika, Ndabakazi, Mission Location and Zagwityi and
return.

7. Butterworth (Origin), Ngqeleni (Destination) - ecbrcad099(31002F3100F710044840)From authorized Butterworth Rank,
along N2 to Umtata, along R61, turn right to Ngqeleni and return.

8. Butterworth (Origin), Tsomo (Destination) - ecbrcad100(31002F31001210044842)From authorized Butterworth Rank,
along N2, join R409 via Nqamakwe to Tsomo and return.

9. Butterworth (Origin), Engcobo (Destination) - ecbrcad101(31002F31005D10044843)From Butterworth Rank, along N2,
right along R409 via Ngqamakwe, Tsomo, join R61 to Engcobo and return.

10. Butterworth (Origin), King Williams Town Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad103(31002F30012U10044846)From
authorized Butterworth Rank, along N2 to Komga, along R63 via Kei Road to authorized King Williams Town Rank and
return.

11. Butterworth (Origin), East London Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad104(31002F30012M10044848)From authorized
Butterworth Rank, along N2, join Northeast Expressway to authorized East London Rank and return.

12. Butterworth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad105(31002F3100NP10044850)From authorized Butterworth
Rank, along N2 to East London, join R72 via Port Alfred, join N2 to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and return.

13. Butterworth (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad106(31002F3100NP10044851)From authorized Butterworth
Rank, along N2 to Komga, join R63 to King Williams Town, join N2 to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and return.

14. Butterworth (Origin), Graaff-Reinet (Destination) - ecbrcad107(31002F31006B10044853)From authorized Butterworth
Rank, along N2 to Komga, join R63 via King Williams Town Somerset East, join R75 to N9, along N9 to authorized
Graaff-Reinet Rank and return.

15. Butterworth (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad108(31002F4000WB10044854)From
authorized Butterworth Rank, along N2 to East London, join R72 via Port Alfred, join N2 via Port Elizabeth and Somerset
West to authorized Cape Town Rank and return.

16. Butterworth (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad109(31002F4000WB10044855)From
authorized Butterworth Rank, along N2 to Komga, join R63 via King Williams Town and Somerset East, join R75 to N9,
along N9 to Aberdeen, along R61 to Beaufort West, along N1 through Laingsburg and Paarl to authorized Cape Town
Rank and return.

17. Butterworth (Origin), Bloemfontein (Destination) - ecbrcad110(31002F71001G10044856)From Butterworth Rank, along
N2, right along R409 via Nqamakwe, join R61 to Engcobo, along R50 to Elliot, along R58 via Bark ly East, right along
R392, 8393, then R726 via Zastron, join R26 and R702 via Dewetsdorp to authorized Bloemfontein Rank and return.

18. Butterworth (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad114(31002F1000Z310044864)From authorized
Butterworth Rank, join R409 via Nqamakwe to R61, along R61, join N6 via Queenstown, join N1 bypassing Bloemfontein
via Kroonstad to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.

19. Butterworth (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad115(31002F1000Z310044866)From authorized
Butterworth Rank, join R409 via Nqamakwe to R61, along R61, join N6 to Bloemfontein, join R30 to Klerksdorp, join N12
to Potchefstroom, turn right to Carletonville, then right to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.

20. Butterworth (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) -ecbrcad119(31002F20018410044881)From authorized
Butterworth Rank, along N2 through Mount Frere, join R56 to Kokstad, turn back to N2, join R56 via Umzimkulu and
Richmond to Pietermaritzburg, join N3 to authorized Durban Rank and return.

21. Butterworth (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad116(31002F1000Z310044872)From authorized
Butterworth Rank, along N2 through Mount Frere, join R56 to Kokstad, then along R617 via Franklin and Edendale
towards Pietermaritzburg, join N3 via Howick, join R34, then R26 via Frankfort to Heilbron, along R57 via Sasolburg to
authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.

22. Butterworth (Origin), Port St. Johns (Destination) - ecbrcad117(31002F310ONS10044878)From authorized Butterworth
Rank, along N2 to Umtata, along R61 to Libode and Port St Johns and return.

23. Butterworth (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad118(31002F20018410044879)From authorized
Butterworth Rank, along N2 to authorized Durban Rank and return.
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ANNEXURE ELDISTA

1. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcad008(30012M31004U00043002)From East London
Rank, along Western Ave, Grenville Road and N2 to Berlin and return.

2. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), East London Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad009(30012M30012M00043003)From
authorized East London Rank, along N2 to authorized King Williams Town Rank and return.

3. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), COMMERCIAL (Quigney) (Via Point 1), North East Expressway (East London) (Via
Point 2), N2 (East London) (Via Point 3), Butterworth (Destination) - ecbrcad013(30012M31002F10043027)From
authorized East London Rank, along Commercial Road, join Northeast Expressway, along N2 to Butterworth Taxi Rank
and return

4. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Queenstown Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad016(30012M30012K10043031)From
authorized East London Rank to Commercial Road, left onto the North East Expressway, left at the Traffic Circle, along
the N6 to authorized Queenstown Rank and return.

5. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Queenstown Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad017(30012M30012K10043032)From
authorized East London Rank to Western Ave, left into Grenville Road, right onto the N2 to King Williams Town, along
R346 to join N6, continue via Stutterheim and Cathcart, turn left into R345 to Whittlesea, along R67 to authorized
Queenstown Rank and return.

6. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad024(30012M3100NP10043046)From authorized
East London Rank, along R72 via Port Alfred, then along N2 to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and return.

7. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad025(30012M3100NP10043047)From authorized
East London Rank to Western Ave, left into Grenville Road, right onto the N2 to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and
return.

8. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Siwalala Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad029(30012M30014110043051)From
authorized East London Rank to Commercial Road, left into North East Expressway, right onto the N2 to authorized
Umtata Rank and return.

ANNEXURE ELTA

1. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Mooiplaas (Great Kei Rural) (Destination) - ecbrcad011(30012M3204DA10043045)From
authorized East London Rank, along Northeast Expressway, join N2 to Mooiplaas and return.

2. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad024(30012M3100NP10043046)From authorized
East London Rank, along R72 via Port Alfred, then along N2 to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and return.

3. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad025(30012M3100NP10043047)From authorized
East London Rank to Western Ave, left into Grenville Road, right onto the N2 to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and
return.

4. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) -
ecbrcad026(30012M4000WB10043048)From authorized East London Rank, along R72 via Port Alfred, then along N2 via
Port Elizabeth and Somerset West to authorized Cape Town Rank and return.

5. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Siwalala Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad029(30012M30014110043051)From
authorized East London Rank to Commercial Road, left into North East Expressway, right onto the N2 to authorized
Umtata Rank and return.

6. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) -
ecbrcad027(30012M4000WB10043049)From authorized East London Rank to Western Ave, left into Grenville Road,
right onto the N2 via King Williams Town and Somerset West to authorized Cape Town Rank and return.

7. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad030(30012M20018410043052)From
authorized East London Rank to Commercial Road, left into North East Expressway, right onto the N2 to authorized
Durban Rank and return.

8. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Bloemfontein (Destination) - ecbrcad031(30012M71001G10043053)From authorized
East London Rank to Commercial Road, left onto the North East Expressway, left at the Traffic Circle, along the N6 to
authorized Bloemfontein Rank and return.

9. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Bloemfontein (Destination) - ecbrcad032(30012M71001G10043054)From authorized
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East London Rank to Western Ave, left into Grenville Road, right onto the N2 to King Williams Town, along R346 to join
N6, continue via Stutterheim to authorized Bloemfontein Rank and return.

10. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad034(30012M1000Z310043056)From
authorized East London Rank to Commercial Road, left onto the North East Expressway, left at the Traffic Circle, along
the N6 towards Bloemfontein, join N1 and bypass Bloemfontein to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.

11. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad035(30012M1000Z310043057)From
authorized East London Rank to Commercial Road, left onto the North East Expressway, left at the Traffic Circle, along
the N6 to Bloemfontein, join R30 through Welkom to Klerksdorp, join N12 via Potchefstroom, turn right to Carletonville,
then right to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.

12. East London (Origin), Buffalo City Rural (Destination) - ECBRCAD002a(31004U31002A00162660)From authorized East
London Rank any Location/Squater Camp within 20 km of East London, incl. Kwelera, Esanthini, Kwetyana, Grey
Hospital, Needs Camp, Mount Coke and New lands and return.

13. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), East London (Stopping Point 1), East London (Destination) -
ecbrcad001(30012M31004U00042984)From authorized East London Rank to any designated Taxi Stops within East
London and return.

14. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), East London (Via Point 1), East London (Destination) -
ecbrcad003(30012M31004U00042997)From authorized East London Rank, along Northeast Expressway, join N2 and
Old Transkei Road to Gonubie and return.

15. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcad005(30012M31004U00042999)From authorized
East London Rank, along Mdantsane Access Road to Mdantsane Rank and return.

16. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), East London Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad006(30012M30012M00043000)From
authorized East London Rank, along Ziphunzana Bypass to Mdantsane Rank and return

17. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcad008(30012M31004U00043002)From East London
Rank, along Western Ave, Grenville Road and N2 to Berlin and return.

18. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), East London Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad009(30012M30012M00043003)From
authorized East London Rank, along N2 to authorized King Williams Town Rank and return.

19. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), North East Expressway (East London) (Via Point 1), N2 (East London) (Via Point 2),
Cintsa (East London) (Stopping Point 1), East London Taxi Rank (Destination) -
ecbrcad010(30012M30012M00043012)From authorized East London Rank, along Northeast Expressway, join N2 and
East Coast Resorts Road to Cintsa and return.

20. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), COMMERCIAL (Quigney) (Via Point 1), North East Expressway (East London) (Via
Point 2), N2 (East London) (Via Point 3), Butterworth (Destination) - ecbrcad013(30012M31002F10043027)From
authorized East London Rank, along Commercial Road, join Northeast Expressway, along N2 to Butterworth Taxi Rank
and return

21. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Queenstown Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad016(30012M30012K10043031)From
authorized East London Rank to Commercial Road, left onto the North East Expressway, left at the Traffic Circle, along
the N6 to authorized Queenstown Rank and return.

22. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Queenstown Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad017(30012M30012K10043032)From
authorized East London Rank to Western Ave, left into Grenville Road, right onto the N2 to King Williams Town, along
R346 to join N6, continue via Stutterheim and Cathcart, turn left into R345 to Whittlesea, along R67 to authorized
Queenstown Rank and return.

23. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Queenstown Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad018(30012M30012K10043033)From
authorized East London Rank to Western Ave, left into Grenville Road, right onto the N2 to King Williams Town, along
R346 to join N6, continue via Stutterheim and Cathcart to authorized Queenstown Rank and return.

24. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Port Alfred (Destination) - ecbrcad019(30012M3100HC10043034)From authorized East
London Rank, along R72 to authorized Port Alfred Rank and return

ANNEXURE IDTA

1. Idutywa (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad163(31008B4000WB10044979)From
authorized Idutywa Rank, along N2 to East London, join R72 via Port Alfred, join N2 via Port Elizabeth, Plettenberg
Bay,Knysna,by-pass George, Mossel Bay, and Somerset West to Cape Town Taxi Rank and return.

2. Idutywa (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad164(31008B4000WB10044981)From
Idutywa Taxi Rank, join N2 towards Butterworth, turn right at Ndabakazi at the junction towards Ngqamakwe, pass
Tsomo, join R61 towards Queenstown, along R61 towards Tarkastad, Cradock, Graaf-Reinet, Aberdeen,join N1 at
Beaufort West, pass through Laingsburg, Worcester, Paarl to Cape Town Taxi Rank and return the same route.
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3. Idutywa (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ECBRCAD01667(31008B4000WB10192694)From
Dutywa Taxi Rank join N2 via Butterworth, East London, join R72 via Port Alfred, Alexandria, join N2 via Port Elizabeth,
Humansdorp, Plettenberg Bay, Knysna, George, Mossel Bay, Albertinia, Riversdale, Heidelberg, Swellendam,
Riviersonderend, Caledon, Botrivier, Grabouw, Strand, Somerset West, Khayelitsha, or via Hermanus along R320 or
along N2 join R60 via Ashton, Robertson, Worceter, or along R43 via Villisdorp, or along N2 join R63 via Komga, King
William's Town, Alice, Fort Beautfort, Adelaide, Bedford, Cookhouse, Somerset East, Pearston, Graaff-Reinet, join N9
towards Aberdeen, join R61 towards Beaufort West, join N1 via Lainsburg, Touws Rivier, Worcester, Paarl, Bellville, or
along N2 via Peddie, Grahamstown or at Ndabakazi Junction join R409 via Ngqamakhwe, Tsomo, join R61 via
Queenstown, Tarkastad, Cradock, join N10, take R61 and join N9 towards Graaff-Reinet to Cape Town Taxi Rank and
return either way on the same routes.

4. Idutywa (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) - ECBRCAD01668(31008B20018410192695)From Dutywa Taxi Rank
join N2 via Mthatha, Tsolo, Qumbu, Mount Frere, Mount Ayliff, Kokstad, Harding, Port Shepstone, or along R61 via Port
St. Johns, Lusikisiki, Flagstaff, Bizana, Port Edward, or along R56 via Umzimkhulu, Ixopo, Richmond, Pietermaritzburg,
join N3 to Durban and return either way on the same routes

5. Idutywa (Origin), Elliotdale (Destination) - ECBRCAD01669(31008B31005500192697)From Dutywa Taxi Rank join N2 via
Viedgesville, Mqanduli, or along N2 turn right at Bityi Junction to Elliotdale Taxi Rank and return either way on the same
route.

6. Idutywa (Origin), JOHANNESBURG PARK CITY MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
ECBRCAD01700(31008B1001S010192698)From Dutywa Taxi Rank join R408 towards Ngcobo, join R61 via Cofimvaba,
Queenstown, join N6 via Jamestown, Aliwal North, Rouxville, Smithvield, Reddersburg, Bloemfontein, join N1 via
Kroonstad, or join R721 via Parys, join R500 via Fochville, Carletonville, join N12 or jon R30 via Braandfort, Theunissen,
Virginia, Welkom, Odendaaalsrus, Bothaville, Orkney, Klerksdorp, Ventersdorp, Derby, Rustenburg, join R510 towards
Northam, join N12 or via Klerksdorp, join N12 via Pochefstroom, or via Rouxville along R26 via Zastron, Wepener,
Hobhouse, join N8 towards Ladybrand via Bethlehem, join R714 towards Warden along N3 join R103 towards Vrede join
R546 via Standerton, Seccunda, join N17 or along N2 via Mthatha, Mount Frere, Kokstad, join R617 via Franklin,
Underberg, Bulwer, join N3 via Howick, Mooi River, Escourt, Van Reenen, Harrismith, Warden, Villiers, or join R393
towards Elliot via Barkly East along R58 turn off R392 towards Sterkspruit, join R726 towards Zastron or along N1 join N5
via Winburg, Senekal, Bethlehem to Johannesburg Taxi Rank and return either way on the same routes.

7. Idutywa AA ( Idutywa) (Origin), Idutywa (Destination) - ECBRCAD01701(3203Y131008B00192700)Fronn Doti, Colosa,
Govan Mbeki, Timane, Xhomo, Mazwayi, Candu, Mtentu, Chizele, Collywobles or via Goodhope, Sofute, Ngcingwana,
Malingatshoni, Taleni, Bobeni, or via Ggxakaxa, Wakeni, Emgcwe, Qhorha, or via Mputi, Zingcuka, Mapipa, Xeni,
Sinqumeni, Hlobo, Mbewuleni, Ziwundwana, Kukhethi, Sikhobeni, Kumlindini, Mqonci, Ngonyama, Tshazibana,
Gwadana, Dadamba, Clarkebury to Dutywa and return.

8. Idutywa (Origin), Idutywa (Destination) - ecbrcad153(31008B31008B00044928)From authorized Idutywa Rank to any
point within Idutywa and return.

9. Idutywa (Origin), Willowvale AA ( Willowvale) (Destination) - ecbrcad155(31008B3203XT00044930)From authorized
Idutywa Rank, along unmarked road to Willowvale Rank and return.

10. Idutywa (Origin), East London Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad158(31008B30012M10044933)From authorized Idutywa
Rank, along N2, join Northeast Expressway to authorized East London Rank and return.

11. ldutywa (Origin), Siwalala Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad159(31008B30014I10044934)From authorized Idutywa Rank,
along N2 to authorized Umtata Rank and return.

12. Idutywa (Origin), Butterworth (Destination) - ecbrcad156(31008B31002F10044931)From authorized Idutywa Rank, along
N2 to Butterworth Rank and return.

13. Idutywa (Origin), Engcobo (Destination) - ecbrcad160(31008B31005D10044935)From Idutywa Rank, along N2, right
along R409 via Ngqamakwe to R61, along R61 to Engcobo Rank and return.

14. Idutywa (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad165(31008B1000Z310044982)From authorized Idutywa
Rank, turn-off via Nqamakwe and Tsomo to R61, along R61, join N6 via Queenstown, join N1 bypassing Bloemfontein via
Kroonstad to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.

15. Idutywa (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad166(31008B20018410044984)Fronn authorized Idutywa Rank,
along N2 to authorized Durban Rank and return.

16. Idutywa (Origin), Mbhashe Rural (Destination) - ecbrcad154a(31008B3100DA00162690)From authorized Idutywa Rank
to Locations within 15 km, as well as to Xhora(Elliotdale),Coughlan, Weza, Gwadana, Cizele and Mputi and return.

ANNEXURE IDUTA

1. ldutywa (Origin), Idutywa (Destination) - ecbrcad153(31008B31008B00044928)From authorized Idutywa Rank to any
point within Idutywa and return.

2. ldutywa (Origin), Willowvale AA ( Willowvale) (Destination) - ecbrcad155(31008B3203XT00044930)From authorized
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Idutywa Rank, along unmarked road to Willowvale Rank and return.

3. Idutywa (Origin), Butterworth (Destination) - ecbrcad156(31008B31002F10044931)From authorized Idutywa Rank, along
N2 to Butterworth Rank and return.

4. ldutywa (Origin), King Williams Town (Destination) - ecbrcad157(31008B31009P10044932)From authorized Idutywa
Rank, along N2 to Komga, along R63 via Kei Road to authorized King Williams Town Rank and return.

5. ldutywa (Origin), East London Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad158(31008B30012M10044933)From authorized Idutywa
Rank, along N2, join Northeast Expressway to authorized East London Rank and return.

6. Idutywa (Origin), Siwalala Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad159(31008B30014110044934)From authorized Idutywa Rank,
along N2 to authorized Umtata Rank and return.

7. Idutywa (Origin), Engcobo (Destination) - ecbrcad160(31008B31005D10044935)From Idutywa Rank, along N2, right
along R409 via Ngqamakwe to R61, along R61 to Engcobo Rank and return.

8. Idutywa (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) -ecbrcad161(31008B3100NP10044977)From authorized Idutywa Rank,
along N2 to East London, join R72 via Port Alfred, join N2 to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and return.

9. Idutywa (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad162(31008B3100NP10044978)From authorized Idutywa Rank,
along N2 to Komga, join R63 via King Williams Town, along N2 to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and return.

10. Idutywa (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad163(31008B4000WB10044979)From
authorized Idutywa Rank, along N2 to East London, join R72 via Port Alfred, join N2 via Port Elizabeth, Plettenberg
Bay,Knysna,by-pass George, Mossel Bay, and Somerset West to Cape Town Taxi Rank and return.

11. Idutywa (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad164(31008B4000WB10044981)From
Idutywa Taxi Rank, join N2 towards Butterworth, turn right at Ndabakazi at the junction towards Ngqamakwe, pass
Tsomo, join R61 towards Queenstown, along R61 towards Tarkastad, Cradock, Graaf-Reinet, Aberdeen,join N1 at
Beaufort West, pass through Laingsburg, Worcester, Paarl to Cape Town Taxi Rank and return the same route.

12. Idutywa (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad165(31008B1000Z310044982)From authorized Idutywa
Rank, turn-off via Nqannakwe and Tsomo to R61, along R61, join N6 via Queenstown, join N1 bypassing Bloemfontein via
Kroonstad to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.

13. Idutywa (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad166(31008B20018410044984)From authorized Idutywa Rank,
along N2 to authorized Durban Rank and return.

14. Idutywa (Origin), Mbhashe Rural (Destination) - ecbrcad154a(31008B3100DA00162690)From authorized Idutywa Rank
to Locations within 15 km, as well as to Xhora(Elliotdale),Coughlan, Weza, Gwadana, Cizele and Mputi and return.

15. ldutywa AA (Idutywa) (Origin), Idutywa (Destination) - ecbrcad0153(3203Y131008B00186182)From Doti,Colosa, Govan
Mbeki, Timane, Xhomo, Mazwayi, Candu, Mtentu, Chizele, Collywobles or towards Good Hope, Sofute, Ngcingwana,
Malingatshoni, Taleni, Bobeni, or towards Ngxakaxa, Wakeni, emgcwe, Sinqumeni, Hlobo, Mbewuleni, Ziwundwana,
Kukhethi, Sikhobeni, Kulindini, Mqonci, Ngonyama, Tshazibana, Khothana, Gwadand, Dadamba, Clarkebury, or towards
Bende, Fort Malan, Dakland, Lubomvini to Dutywa Taxi Rank and return either way on the same routes.

16. Idutywa (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad0154(31008B4000WB10186183)From
Dutywa Taxi Rank along N2 via Butterworth, East London, join R72 via Port Alfred, Alexandria, join N2 via Port Elizabeth,
Humansdorp, Plettenberg Bay, Knysna, George, Mossel Bay, Albertinia, Riversdale, Heidelberg, Swellendam,
Riverssonderedn, Caledon, Botrivier, Grabouw, Strand, Somerset West, Khayelitsha or via Hermanus along R320 or
alond N2 join R60 via Ashton, Robertson, Worceter, or along R43 via Villiesdorp or along N2 jon R63 via Komga, King
William's Town, Alice, Fort Beautfort, Adelaide, Bedford, Cookhouse, Somerset East, Pearston, Graaff-Reinet, join N9
towards Aberdee, join R61 towards Beaufort West, join N1 via Lainsburg, Touws Rivier, Worcerter, Paarl, Bellville, or
along N2 via Peddie, Grahamstown or towards Ndabakazi Junction join R409 via Ngqamakhwe, Tsomo, join R61 via
Queenstown, Tarkastad, Cradock, join N10 and take R61 and join N9 to Cape Town Taxi Rank and return either way on
the same routes.

17. Idutywa (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad0155(31008B20018410186184)From Dutywa Taxi Rank along
N2 via Mthatha, Tsolo, Qumbu, Mount Frere, Mount Ayliff, Kokstad, Harding, Port Shepstone or along R61 via Port st.
Johns, Lusikisiki, Flagstaff, Bizana, Port Edward or along R56 via Umzimkhulu, Ixopo, Richmond, Pietermaritzburg, join
N3 to Durban and return either way on the same routes.

18. Idutywa (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad0156(31008B1000Z310186185)From Dutywa Taxi
Rank along R408 towards Ngcobo and join R61 via Cofimvaba, Queenstown, join N6 via Jamestown, Aliwal North,
Rouxbille, Smithfield, Reddersburg, Bloemfontein, join N1 via Kroonstad or join R721 via Parys, join R500 via Fochville,

19. Carletonville, join N12 or join R30 via Brandfort, Theunissen, Virginia, Welkom, Odendaalsrus, Bothaville, Orkney,
Klerksdorp, Ventersdorp, Derby, Rustenburg, join R510 via Northam, join N12 via Klerksdorp, Potchefstroom or via
Rouxville along R26 via Zastron, Wepenaar, Hobhouse, join N8 towards Ladybrand, via Bethlehem, join R714 towards
Warden, along N3 join R103 towards Vrede join R546 via Standerton, Secuunda, join N17 or along N2 via Mthatha,
Mount Frere, Kokstad, join R617,via Franklin, Underberg, Bulwer, join N3 via Howick, Mooi River, Escourt, Van Reenen,
Harrismith, Warden, Villiers or along R393 towards Elliot via Barkly East, join R58 and turn off along R392 towards
Sterkspruit, join R726 towards Zastron or along N1, join N5 via Winburg, Senekal, Bethlehem to Johannesburg Taxi Rank
and return either way on the same routes.
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ANNEXURE IVTA

1. King Williams Town (Origin), Carletonville (Destination) - ecbrcad228(31009P11002P10045063)From authorized King
Williams Town Rank, along R346 to join N6, along the N6 to Bloemfontein, join R30 to Klerksdorp, join N12 to
Potchefstroom, turn right to authorized Carletonville Rank and return.

2. King Williams Town (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad231(31009P1000Z310045066)From
authorized King Williams Town Rank, along R346 to join N6, along the N6 to Bloemfontein, join R30 to Klerksdorp, join
N12 to Potchefstroom, turn right to Carletonville, then right to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.

3. King Williams Town (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad233(31009P1000Z310045068)From
authorized King Williams Town Rank, along R346 to Stutterheim, along N6 to Bloemfontein, join N1 via Kroonstad to
authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.

4. King Williams Town (Origin), Pretorius & Van Der Waldt (Pretorius & Van Der Waldt) (Destination) -
ecbrcad234(31009P1000L810045069)From authorized King Williams Town Rank, along R346 to join N6, along the N6 to
Bloemfontein, join R30 to Klerksdorp, join N12 to Potchefstroom, turn right to Carletonville and Johannesburg, along N1
to authorized Pretoria Rank and return.

5. King Williams Town (Origin), Pietersburg (Destination) - ecbrcad235(31009P5100H410045070)From authorized King
Williams Town Rank, along R346 to join N6, along the N6 to Bloemfontein, join R30 to Klerksdorp, join N12 to
Potchefstroom, turn right to Carletonville and Johannesburg, along N1 via Pretoria and Potgietersrus to authorized
Pietersburg Rank and return.

6. King Williams Town (Origin), Siwalala Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad236(31009P30014110045071)From authorized
King Williams Town Rank, along R63 via Komga to join N2, along N2 authorized Umtata Rank and return.

7. King Williams Town (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad237(31009P20018410045072)From authorized
King Williams Town Rank, along R63 via Komga to join N2, along N2 authorized Durban Rank and return.

8. Berlin (East London) (Origin), Buffalo City Rural (Destination) - ecbrcad077a(3204K531002A00162682)From Berlin Rank
to locations along R102, incl. Dongwe, Nkqonkqweni, Mncotsho and Pakamisa and return.

9. Border Technikon (East London) (Origin), Buffalo City Rural (Destination) - ecbrcad086a(320AFK31002A00162687)From
Border Technikon to locations along R102, incl. Dongwe, Nkqonkqweni, Mncotsho and Pakamisa and return.

10. King Williams Town (Origin), Mdantsane (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcad203(31009P32041W00045033)From
authorized King Williams Town Rank, along R102 to authorized Mdantsane Rank and return.

11. Ilitha Township (Buffalo City Rural) (Origin), Mdantsane (East London) (Destination) -
ecbrcad172(3204K432041W00044990)From authorized I litha-Ndevana Rank, along R102 to authorized Mdantsane Rank
and return.

12. Ilitha Township (Buffalo City Rural) (Origin), King Williams Town (Destination) -
ecbrcad171(3204K431009P00044989)From authorized I litha-Ndevana Rank, along R346, along Buffalo Road to
authorized King Williams Town Rank and return.

13. Ilitha Township (Buffalo City Rural) (Origin), East London Taxi Rank (Destination) -
ecbrcad170(3204K430012M00044988)From authorized Ilitha-Ndevana Rank, along N2 and Western Ave to authorized
East London Rank and return.

14. Ilitha Township (Buffalo City Rural) (Origin), Berlin (East London) (Destination) -
ecbrcad169(3204K43204K500044987)From authorized Ilitha -Ndevana Rank, along R346, along N2 up to Berlin.

15. Ilitha Township (Buffalo City Rural) (Origin), Phakamisa (Buffalo City Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcad168(3204K43204DU00044986)From authorized I litha-Ndevana Rank to Tshabo, Mncotsho, Fort Maree and
along R346 to Phakamisa and return.

16. Ilitha Township (Buffalo City Rural) (Origin), Ilitha Township (Buffalo City Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcad167(3204K43204K400044985)From authorized Ilitha-Ndevana Rank to any point within Ilitha-Ndevana and
return.

17. Border Technikon (Buffalo City Rural) (Origin), Bisho (Destination) - ecbrcad091(3204KD3100N000044824)From Border
Technikon, along N2 and R63 to authorized Bisho Rank and return.

18. Border Technikon (Buffalo City Rural) (Origin), King Williams Town (Destination) -
ecbrcad090(3204KD31009P00044822)From Border Techikon, along N2 to authorized King Williams Town Rank and
return.

19. Border Technikon (Buffalo City Rural) (Origin), East London Taxi Rank (Destination) -
ecbrcad089(3204KD30012M00044821)From Border Technikon, along N2 and Western Ave to authorized East London
Rank and return.

20. Border Technikon (Buffalo City Rural) (Origin), Mdantsane (East London) (Destination) -
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ecbrcad088(3204KD32041W00044820)From Border Technikon, along N2 to authorized Mdantsane Rank and return.

21. Border Technikon (Buffalo City Rural) (Origin), Potsdam (East London) (Destination) -
ecbrcad087(3204KD320AFC00044815)From Border Technikon, along R102 to Potsdam and return.

22. Berlin (East London) (Origin), Bisho (Destination) - ecbrcad082(3204K53100N000044807)From authorized Berlin Rank,
along N2 and R63 to authorized Bisho Rank and return.

23. Berlin (East London) (Origin), King Williams Town Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad081(3204K530012U00044806)From
authorized Berlin Rank, along N2 to authorized King Williams Town Rank and return.

24. Berlin (East London) (Origin), East London Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad080(3204K530012M00044805)From
authorized Berlin Rank, along N2 and Western Ave to authorized East London Rank and return.

25. Berlin (East London) (Origin), Mdantsane Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad079(3204K530014X00044804)From
authorized Berlin Rank, along N2 to authorized Mdantsane Rank and return.

26. Berlin (East London) (Origin), Potsdam (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcad078(3204K5320AFC00044802)From Berlin
Rank, along R102 to Potsdam and return.

27. King Williams Town (Origin), East London Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad204(31009P30012M00045034)From
authorized King Williams Town Rank along N2 to authorized East London Rank and return.

28. King Williams Town (Origin), East London Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad205(31009P30012M00045035)From
authorized King Williams Town Rank, along N2 to Berlin, then proceed along N2 to authorized East London Rank and
return.

29. King Williams Town (Origin), Stutterheim (Destination) - ecbrcad210(31009P3100KA10045042)From authorized King
Williams Town Rank, along R346 to join N6, continue to authorized Stutterheim Rank and return.

30. King Williams Town (Origin), Queenstown Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad213(31009P30012K10045046)From
authorized King Williams Town Rank, along R346 to join N6; continue via Stutterheim and Cathcart to authorized
Queenstown Rank and return.

31. King Williams Town (Origin), Queenstown Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad214(31009P30012K10045048)From
authorized King Williams Town Rank, along R346 to join N6, continue via Stutterheim and Cathcart, turn left into R345 to
Whittlesea, along R67 to authorized Queenstown Rank and return.

32. King Williams Town (Origin), Butterworth (Destination) - ecbrcad215(31009P31002F10045049)From authorized King
Williams Town Rank, along R63 to Komga, along N2 to authorized Butterworth Rank and return.

33. King Williams Town (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad222(31009P3100NP10045057)From authorized King
Williams Town Rank, along N2 via Grahamstown to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and return.

34. King Williams Town (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) -
ecbrcad223(31009P4000WB10045058)From authorized King Williams Town Rank, along N2 via Port Elizabeth, George,
Riversdale and Somerset West to authorized Cape Town Rank and return.

35. King Williams Town (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) -
ecbrcad224(31009P4000WB10045059)From authorized King Williams Town Rank, join R63, continue along R63 via Fort
Beaufort, Cookhouse and Somerset East to N9, along N9 to Aberdeen, along R61 to Beaufort West, along N1 through
Laingsburg and Paarl to authorized Cape Town Rank and return.

36. King Williams Town (Origin), Bloemfontein (Destination) - ecbrcad225(31009P71001G10045060)From authorized King
Williams Town Rank, along R346 to join N6, along the N6 to authorized Bloemfontein Rank and return.

37. King Williams Town (Origin), Welkom (Destination) - ecbrcad226(31009P7100MF10045061)From authorized King
Williams Town Rank, along R346 to join N6, along the N6 to Bloemfontein, join R30 to authorized Welkom Rank and
return.

ANNEXURE MELTA

1. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Mooiplaas (Great Kei Rural) (Destination) - ecbrcad011(30012M3204DA10043045)From
authorized East London Rank, along Northeast Expressway, join N2 to Mooiplaas and return.

2. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Peddle (Destination) - ecbrcad022(30012M3100GP10043043)From authorized East
London Rank, along R72 to Peddie Rank and return.

3. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Queenstown Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad018(30012M30012K10043033)From
authorized East London Rank to Western Ave, left into Grenville Road, right onto the N2 to King Williams Town, along
R346 to join N6, continue via Stutterheim and Cathcart to authorized Queenstown Rank and return.
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4. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Idutywa (Destination) - ecbrcad015(30012M31008B10043030)From authorized East
London Rank, along Commercial Road, join Northeast Expressway, along N2 to Butterworth to Idutywa Rank and return.

5. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), East London Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad009(30012M30012M00043003)From
authorized East London Rank, along N2 to authorized King Williams Town Rank and return.

6. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), N2 (East London) (Via Point 1), Kei Mouth (East London) (Destination) -
ecbrcad012(30012M320AEV00043023)From authorized East London Rank, along N2 to Kei Mouth and return.

7. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), COMMERCIAL (Quigney) (Via Point 1), North East Expressway (East London) (Via
Point 2), N2 (East London) (Via Point 3), Butterworth (Via Point 4), Kentani (Destination) -
ecbrcad014(30012M31009G10043029)From authorized East London Rank, along Commercial Road, join Northeast
Expressway, along N2 to Butterworth, along Kentani Road to Kentani Rank and return.

8. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), COMMERCIAL (Quigney) (Via Point 1), North East Expressway (East London) (Via
Point 2), N2 (East London) (Via Point 3), Butterworth (Destination) - ecbread013(30012M31002F10043027)From
authorized East London Rank, along Commercial Road, join Northeast Expressway, along N2 to Butterworth Taxi Rank
and return

9. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcad004(30012M31004U00042998)From authorized
East London Rank, along Settlersway and R72 to Ncera and/or Chalumna and return.

10. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), East London Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad006(30012M30012M00043000)From
authorized East London Rank, along Ziphunzana Bypass to Mdantsane Rank and return

11. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcad005(30012M31004U00042999)From authorized
East London Rank, along Mdantsane Access Road to Mdantsane Rank and return.

12. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), East London Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad007(30012M30012M00043001)From
authorized East London Rank, along Amalinda Main Road and Voortrekker Road, join R102 to Mdantsane Rank and
return.

13. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad268(32041W20018410045112)From
Mdantsane Rank, along R102 to Voortrekker Road, along N2 to authorized Durban Rank and return.

14. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad269(32041W1000Z310045113)From
Mdantsane Rank, along N2 to King Williams Town, along R346 to Stutterheim, along N6 to Bloemfontein, join N1 to
authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.

15. East London (Origin), Buffalo City Rural (Destination) - ECBRCAD002a(31004U31002A00162660)From authorized East
London Rank any Location/Squater Camp within 20 km of East London, in Kwelera, Esanthini, Kwetyana, Grey
Hospital, Needs Camp, Mount Coke and New lands and return.

16. Berlin (East London) (Origin), Buffalo City Rural (Destination) - ecbrcad077a(3204K531002A00162682)From Berlin Rank
to locations along R102, incl. Dongwe, Nkqonkqweni, Mncotsho and Pakamisa and return.

17. Gonubie (East London) (Origin), Buffalo City Rural (Destination) - ecbrcad152a(3204CX31002A00162689)From any
designated Taxi Stop in Gonubie to locations/resorts within 20 km and return.

18. Border Technikon (East London) (Origin), Buffalo City Rural (Destination) - ecbrcad086a(320AFK31002A00162687)From
Border Technikon to locations along R102, incl. Dongwe, Nkqonkqweni, Mncotsho and Pakamisa and return.

19. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) -
ecbrcad266(32041W4000W1310045110)From Mdantsane Rank, along N2 to King Williams Town, join R63 via Somerset
East, along R75, join N9 to Aberdeen, along R61 to Beaufort West, along N1 through Paarl to authorized Taxi Rank in
Cape Town and return.

20. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Siwalala Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad267(3204IW30014110045111)From
Mdantsane Rank, along R102 to Voortrekker Road, along N2 to Umtata Rank and return.

21. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) -
ecbrcad265(32041W4000WB10045109)From Mdantsane Rank, along N2 via King Williams Town and Somerset West to
authorized Taxi Rank in Cape Town and return.

22. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad264(32041W3100NP10045106)From Mdantsane
Rank, along N2 to authorized Taxi Rank in Port Elizabeth and return.

23. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Kentani (Destination) - ecbrcad262(32041W31009G10045104)From Mdantsane Rank,
along R102 to Voortrekker Road, along N2 to Butterworth, along Kentani Road to Kentani Taxi Rank and return.

24. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Idutywa (Destination) - ecbrcad263(32041W31008B10045105)From Mdantsane Rank,
along R102 to Voortrekker Road, along N2 to Idutywa Taxi Rank and return.

25. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Queenstown (Destination) - ecbrcad260(32041W3100HT10045102)From authorized
Mdantsane Rank, along N2 to King Williams Town, along R346 to Stutterheim, along N6 to authorized Queenstown Rank
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and return.

26. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Butterworth (Destination) - ecbrcad261(32041W31002F10045103)From Mdantsane
Rank, along R102 to Voortrekker Road, along N2 to Butterworth Taxi Rank and return.

27. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Ilitha Township (Buffalo City Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcad256(32041W3204K400045097)From authorized Mdantsane Rank, along R102 to llitha/Ndevana and return.

28. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Berlin (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcad257(32041W3204K500045099)From
authorized Mdantsane Rank, along N2 to Berlin Rank/Border Technikon and return.

29. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), King Williams Town (Destination) - ecbrcad259(32041W31009P00045101)From
authorized Mdantsane Rank, along R102 and N2 to authorized Taxi Rank in King Williams Town and return.

30. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Siwalala Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad029(30012M30014110043051)From
authorized East London Rank to Commercial Road, left into North East Expressway, right onto the N2 to authorized
Umtata Rank and return.

31. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad025(30012M3100NP10043047)From authorized
East London Rank to Western Ave, left into Grenville Road, right onto the N2 to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and
return.

32. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), East London (Stopping Point 1), East London (Destination) -
ecbrcad001(30012M31004U00042984)From authorized East London Rank to any designated Taxi Stops within East
London and return.

33. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Mdantsane (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcad238(32041W32041W00045073)From
authorized Mdantsane Rank to any point within Mdantsane and return.

34. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Mdantsane (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcad239(32041W32041W00045075)From
Mdantsane Rank to any location within 20 km, incl. Emncotsho, Noncedo, Liberty, Mount Ruth, Kewuti and New lands.

35. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcad247(32041W31004U00045084)From authorized
Mdantsane Rank, along Ziphunzana Bypass to any authorized Taxi Rank/Taxi Stop in East London and return.

36. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Mdantsane (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcad246(32041W32041W00045083)From
authorized Mdantsane Rank, along Mdantsane Access Road to any authorized Taxi Rank/ Taxi Stop in East London and
return.

37. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcad248(32041W31004U00045085)From authorized
Mdantsane Rank, along R102 to any authorized Taxi Rank/ Taxi Stop in East London and return.

38. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Gonubie (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcad250(32041W3204CX00045088)From
authorized Mdantsane Rank, along R102, Western Ave. and N2 to Gonubie Main Road to authorized Taxi Rank/Taxi
Stop in Gonubie and return.

ANNEXURE META

1. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Queenstown Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad016(30012M30012K10043031)From
authorized East London Rank to Commercial Road, left onto the North East Expressway, left at the Traffic Circle, along
the N6 to authorized Queenstown Rank and return.

2. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), COMMERCIAL (Quigney) (Via Point 1), North East Expressway (East London) (Via
Point 2), N2 (East London) (Via Point 3), Butterworth (Destination) - ecbrcad013(30012M31002F10043027)From
authorized East London Rank, along Commercial Road, join Northeast Expressway, along N2 to Butterworth Taxi Rank
and return

3. Berlin (East London) (Origin), Buffalo City Rural (Destination) - ecbrcad077a(3204K531002A00162682)From Berlin Rank
to locations along R102, incl. Dongwe, Nkqonkqweni, Mncotsho and Pakamisa and return.

4. Border Technikon (East London) (Origin), Buffalo City Rural (Destination) - ecbrcad086a(320AFK31002A00162687)From
Border Technikon to locations along R102, incl. Dongwe, Nkqonkqweni, Mncotsho and Pakamisa and return.

5. Gonubie (East London) (Origin), Buffalo City Rural (Destination) - ecbrcad152a(3204CX31002A00162689)From any
designated Taxi Stop in Gonubie to locations/resorts within 20 km and return.

6. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Chalumna (Buffalo City Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcad252(32041W32048L00045090)From authorized Mdantsane Rank, along Mdantsane Access Road to Settlersway,
proceed to Chalumna and return.
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7. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Macleantown (Buffalo City Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcad253(32041W3204KJ00045093)From authorized Mdantsane Rank, along N6 to Macleantown/Kwetyana and
return.

8. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Mooiplaas (Great Kei Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcad254(32041W3204DA10045095)From authorized Mdantsane Rank, along R102 and N2 to Mooiplaas and return.

9. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Mdantsane (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcad255 (32041W32041W00045096)From
authorized Mdantsane Rank, along R102 and N2 to East Coast resorts/locations and return.

10. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Ilitha Township (Buffalo City Rural) (Destination) -
ecbrcad256(32041W3204K400045097)From authorized Mdantsane Rank, along R102 to Ilitha/Ndevana and return.

11. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Berlin (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcad257(32041W3204K500045099)From
authorized Mdantsane Rank, along N2 to Berlin Rank/Border Technikon and return.

12. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Berlin (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcad258(32041W3204K500045100)From
authorized Mdantsane Rank, along R102 to Berlin Rank/Border Technikon and return.

13. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), King Williams Town (Destination) - ecbrcad259(32041W31009P00045101)From
authorized Mdantsane Rank, along R102 and N2 to authorized Taxi Rank in King Williams Town and return.

14. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Bloemfontein (Destination) - ecbrcad031(30012M71001G10043053)From authorized
East London Rank to Commercial Road, left onto the North East Expressway, left at the Traffic Circle, along the N6 to
authorized Bloemfontein Rank and return.

15. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad030(30012M20018410043052)From
authorized East London Rank to Commercial Road, left into North East Expressway, right onto the N2 to authorized
Durban Rank and return.

16. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Siwalala Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad029(30012M30014110043051)From
authorized East London Rank to Commercial Road, left into North East Expressway, right onto the N2 to authorized
Umtata Rank and return.

17. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) -
ecbrcad027(30012M4000WB10043049)From authorized East London Rank to Western Ave, left into Grenville Road,
right onto the N2 via King Williams Town and Somerset West to authorized Cape Town Rank and return.

18. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) -
ecbrcad026(30012M4000WB10043048)From authorized East London Rank, along R72 via Port Alfred, then along N2 via
Port Elizabeth and Somerset West to authorized Cape Town Rank and return.

19. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad025(30012M3100NP10043047)From authorized
East London Rank to Western Ave, left into Grenville Road, right onto the N2 to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and
return.

20. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad024(30012M3100NP10043046)From authorized
East London Rank, along R72 via Port Alfred, then along N2 to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and return.

21. East London Taxi Rank (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad035(30012M1000Z310043057)From
authorized East London Rank to Commercial Road, left onto the North East Expressway, left at the Traffic Circle, along
the N6 to Bloemfontein, join R30 through Welkom to Klerksdorp, join N12 via Potchefstroom, turn right to Carletonville,
then right to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.

22. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Mdantsane (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcad238 (32041W32041W00045073)From
authorized Mdantsane Rank to any point within Mdantsane and return.

23. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Mdantsane (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcad239 (32041W32041W00045075)From
Mdantsane Rank to any location within 20 km, incl. Emncotsho, Noncedo, Liberty, Mount Ruth, Kewuti and New lands.

24. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Mdantsane (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcad240(32041W3204IW00045076)From
authorized Mdantsane Rank, along Mdantsane Access Road to East London, join Buffalo Street, Parkgates Road,
Settlersway and R72 to Gulu, Kidds Beach, Charlton Kiwane Shelford, Sandi le, Ncera, Tyushu, Bodiam, Hamburg,
Openshaw, Xesi-B, Twecana, Mpongo, Tsaba, Twecu, Cwecweni-B, Thafeni, Altile, Hill, Gqala, Enkampini, Xhama,
Zikhova, Ngqinisa, Mazikhanya, Dow, Dyam Dyam and KwaPhozi and return.

25. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Potsdam (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcad241(32041W320AFC00045077)From
Mdantsane Rank, along R102 to Potsdam and return.

26. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Fort Jackson (East London) (Destination) -
ecbrcad242(32041W32041S00045078)From Mdantsane Rank, along R102 and N2 to Fort Jackson and return.

27. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Da Gama (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcad243(32041W320AFX00045080)From
Mdantsane Rank, along R102 to Da Gama and return.
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28. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Mouberg (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcad244(32041W320AFY00045081)From
Mdantsane Rank, along R102 to Mouberg and return.

29. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Embekweni (King Williams Town) (Destination) -
ecbrcad245(32041W320AFZ00045082)From Mdantsane Rank, along N2 to King Williams Town, join R63 to Embekweni
and return.

30. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Mdantsane (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcad246(32041W32041W00045083)From
authorized Mdantsane Rank, along Mdantsane Access Road to any authorized Taxi Rank/Taxi Stop in East London and
return.

31. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcad248(32041W31004U00045085)From authorized
Mdantsane Rank, along R102 to any authorized Taxi Rank/Taxi Stop in East London and return.

32. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), East London (Destination) - ecbrcad249(32041W31004U00045086)From authorized
Mdantsane Rank, along N2 to any authorized Taxi Rank/Taxi Stop in East London and return.

33. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Gonubie (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcad250(32041W3204CX00045088)From
authorized Mdantsane Rank, along R102, Western Ave. and N2 to Gonubie Main Road to authorized Taxi Rank/Taxi
Stop in Gonubie and return.

34. Mdantsane (East London) (Origin), Gonubie (East London) (Destination) - ecbrcad251(32041W3204CX00045089)From
authorized Mdantsane Rank, along R102, Western Ave., N2, Northeast Expressway, Old Transkei Road, which becomes
Gonubie Main Road to authorized Taxi Rank/ Taxi Stop in Gonubie and return.

ANNEXURE VETA

1. Alice (Origin), Alice (Destination) - ecbrcad050(31000B31000B00044759)From Alice Rank to Tyali, Amakuze,
Ntselamanzi, Ngqele, Gaga and Sheshegu and return.

2. Alice (Origin), Fort Beaufort (Destination) - ecbrcad051(31000B31005Q00044760)From Alice Rank, along R63 to
authorized Fort Beaufort Rank and return.

3. Alice (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad052(31000B3100NP10044771)From Victoria East Taxi Rank, Alice,
along R63, join N10 via Cookhouse, join N2 to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and return.

4. Alice (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad053(31000B3100NP10044772)From Victoria East Taxi Rank, Alice,
along R63 to Fort Beaufort Rank, along R67, join N2 via Grahamstown to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and return.

5. Alice (Origin), King Williams Town (Destination) - ecbrcad054(31000B31009P10044773)From Alice Rank, along R63 to
authorized King Williams Town Rank and return.

6. Alice (Origin), Queenstown Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad055(31000B30012K10044774)From Alice Rank, along R67
via Whittlesea, join R61 to authorized Queenstown Rank and return.

7. Alice (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad056(31000B4000WB10044775)From Victoria
East Taxi Rank, Alice, along R63 to Fort Beaufort, along R67, along N2 via Port Elizabeth and Somerset West to
authorized Cape Town Rank and return.

8. Alice (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad057(31000B4000WB10044776)From Victoria
East Taxi Rank, Alice, along R63 via Somerset East, right into the R75 to Graaff Reinet, along N9 via Aberdeen and
Uniondale, join N12 to George, along N2 via Somerset West to authorized Cape Town Rank and return.

9. Alice (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad058(31000B4000WB10044777)From Victoria
East Taxi Rank, Alice, along R63 via Somerset East, right into the R75 to Graaff Reinet, along N9 to Aberdeen, along

10. R61 to Beaufort West, along N1 via Paarl to authorized Cape Town Rank and return.
Alice (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad059(31000B1000Z310044778)From Victoria East Taxi
Rank, Alice, along R67, join R61 to Queenstown, along N6, join N1 bypassing Bloemfontein via Kroonstad and
Vanderbijipark to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.

11. Alice (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad060(31000B1000Z310044779)From Victoria East Taxi
Rank, Alice, along R67, join R61 to Queenstown, along N6 to Bloemfontein, join the R30 to Klerksdorp, along N12 via
Potchefstroom to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.
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ANNEXURE WVUTA

1. Willowvale (Origin), Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad341(3100MS1000Z310045232)From Willowvale
Rank, along R408 to Idutywa, along N2 via Butterworth, along R409 via Nqamakwe, along R61 to Engcobo, along road
via Cala Pass to Elliot, along R58 via Bark ly East and Lady Grey, along R392 via Sterkspruit, along R726 via Zastron,
along R26 via Wepener, Hobhouse, Lady Brand to Clocolan, along R708 to Marquard, along R707 to Senekal, along
R720 via Steynsrus, along R34 to Heilbron, along R57 to authorized Johannesburg Rank and return.

2. Idutywa (Origin), Pretorius & Van Der Waldt (Pretorius & Van Der Waldt) (Destination) -
ecbrcad342(31008B1000L810045233)From Willowvale Rank, along R408 to Idutywa, along N2 via Butterworth, right
along R409 via Nqamakwe, along R61, along N6 via Queenstown, bypass Bloemfontein along N1 to Kroonstad, along
R76 via Orkney to Klerksdorp, along N12 via Potchefstroom to Johannesburg, along N1 to authorized Pretoria Rank and return.

3. Willowvale (Origin), Durban Taxi Rank (Destination) - ecbrcad343(3100MS20018410045236)From Willowvale Rank,
along R408 to Idutywa, along N2 via Mount Frere, along R56 via Richmond to Pietermaritzburg, along N3 to authorized
Durban Rank and return.

4. Willowvale (Origin), Willowvale (Destination) - ecbrcad331(3100MS3100MS00045221)From Willowvale Rank to any point within
Willowvale and return.

5. Willowvale (Origin), Willowvale (Destination) - ecbrcad332(3100MS3100MS00045222)From Willowvale Rank to
Locations within the Mbashe/Mnquma Municipal area and return.

6. Willowvale (Origin), Butterworth (Destination) - ecbrcad333(3100MS31002F10045223)From Willowvale Rank, along
R408 to Idutywa, along N2 to Butterworth Rank and return.

7. Willowvale (Origin), Butterworth (Destination) - ecbrcad334(3100MS31002F10045224)From Willowvale Rank, along
unmarked roads via Weza, Nqadu, Quaninge, Cofutweni, Qora, Magalakengqe and Bika to Butterowrth Rank and return.

8. Willowvale (Origin), Port Elizabeth (Destination) - ecbrcad337(3100MS3100NP10045227)From Willowvale Rank, along
R408 to ldutywa, along N2 to Komga, join R63 via King Williams Town, along N2 to authorized Port Elizabeth Rank and
return.

9. Willowvale (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad338(3100MS4000WB10045228)From
Willowvale Rank, along R408 to Idutywa, along N2 to Komga, along R63 to King Williams Town, along N2 via Port
Elizabeth and Somerset West to authorized Cape Town Rank and return.

10. Willowvale (Origin), King Williams Town (Destination) - ecbrcad336(3100MS31009P10045226)From Willowvale Rank,
along R408 to ldutywa, along N2 to Komga, along R63 via Kei Road to authorized King Williams Town Rank and return.

11. Willowvale (Origin), Idutywa (Destination) - ecbrcad335(3100MS31008B00045225)From Willowvale Rank, along R408
via Townships to ldutywa Rank and return.

12. Willowvale (Origin), Cape Town Taxi Rank(Cape Town) (Destination) - ecbrcad339(3100MS4000WB10045229)From
Willowvale Rank, along R408 to Idutywa, along N2 via Butterworth, right along R409 via Nqamakwe, along R61, along
N6 to Queenstown, along R61 via Cradock, along N9 to Aberdeen, along R61 to Beaufort West, along N1 via Paarl to
authorized Cape Town Rank and return.

13. Willowvale (Origin), Saldanha Taxi Rank(Saldanha Road) (Destination) - ecbrcad340(3100MS40014G10045231)From
Willowvale Rank, along R408 to Idutywa, along N2 to Komga, along R63 to King Williams Town, along N2 vi9 Port
Elizabeth and Somerset West to Cape Town, along N7 to Malmesbury, along R45 to Vredenburg, along R27 to
authorized Saldanha Bay Rank and return.
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JOHANNESBURG
Address to which representations must be submitted: The Secretary, Local Road Transportation

Board, Private Bag X12, Johannesburg, 2000, and the respective applicant.
Adres waarheen vertoe gerig moet word: Die Sekretaris, Plaaslike Padvervoerraad, Privaat Sak X12,

Johannesburg, 2000, en die betrokke applikant.
Full particulars in respect of each application are open to inspection at the Local Road Transportation

Board's office.
Voile besonderhede ten opsigte van elke aansoek 18 ter insae by die Plaaslike Padvervoerraad se

kantoor.

from/van
from/van

:

:

2013/08/20
G564

to/tot
to/tot

:

:

2013/08/20
G564
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OP.8395941. (2) NKOANE ID ID NO 7505056795082. (3) DISTRICT: PRETORIA.
POSTAL ADDRESS: 310 BLOCK K, SOSHANGUVE, SOSHANGUVE, 0152. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 5 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)
AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE: METERED TAXI SERVICE.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8956068
AREA OF OPERATION: MUNICIPAL BOUNDARY OF THE CITY OF TSHWANE.
DESTINATION: TO ANY WHERE IN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.
ORIGIN: THE OPERATOR SHALL BE ENTITLED TO COMMENCE HIS/HER JOURNEY FROM THE
HOLDING AREA AT SUNNYPARK IN SUNNYSIDE(CNR.JEPPE AND ESSELEN STREETS).
DESCRIPTION: MAY STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK AS DEFINED ABOVE AND IS AVAILABLE
FOR HIRE BY HAILING, BY TELEPHONE OR BY ANY OTHER COMMUNICATION IN THE
TSHWANE AREA.
TIME-TABLE: NOT APPLICABLE
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL AUTHORITIES WHERE THE OPERATOR OPERATES.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY, ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM
THE DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
4. THE OPERATOR IS ALLOWED TO OPERATE A PUBLIC TRANSPORT SERVICE BY MEANS
OF A MOTOR VEHICLE WHICH IS DESIGNED, OR LAWFULLY ADAPTED, IN COMPLIANCE
WITH THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, (ACT NO. 93 OF 1996), TO CARRY FEWER
THAN * SEATED PERSONS, INCLUDING THE DRIVER, WHERE THAT VEHICLE:
(A) IS AVAILABLE FOR HIRE BY HAILING, BY TELEPHONE OR OTHERWISE;
(B) MAY STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK AS DEFINED ABOVE; AND
(C) IS EQUIPPED WITH A SEALED METER CALIBRATED TO THE SPECIFIC VEHICLE IN
USE, IN GOOD WORKING ORDER, FOR THE PURPOSE OF DETERMINING THE FARE
PAYABLE.
5. METERED TAXIS MAY LEAVE THEIR DEFINED AREAS OF OPERATION IF:VEHICLE:
. THEY CARRY THE SAME PASSENGERS TO AND FROM THEIR DESTINATIONS OR IF
THE TAXI RETURNS EMPTY

6. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
7. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY/ES APPROVAL.
8. A METERED TAXI MAY BE OPERATED AT A FARE NOT DETERMINED BY THE METER IF
THE FARE FOR THE PARTICULAR JOURNEY IS AGREED BEFORE THE JOURNEY BEGINS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8395943. (2) MSIMANGO HB ID NO 5903245768080. POSTAL ADDRESS: 53
CLERE ROAD, FORDSBURG, JOHANNESBURG, 2092 (4) REPLACEMENT OF
VEHICLE(15-21), PERMIT NO. 1009227/0 FROM MSIMANGO HB (15 X PASSENGERS,
DISTRICT: JOHANNESBURG).
Permit No. 1009227/0
FROM JHB TO CARLETONVILLEAND RETURN ON CONDITION THAT THE DRIVER MUST
ALWAYS HAVE IN HIS/HER POSSESSION A VALID PASSENGER LIABILITY INSURANCE
COVER.

OP.8395947. (2) MASOGA KK ID NO 7010245376084. (3) DISTRICT: PRETORIA.
POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 11793, THE TRAMSHED, THE TRAMSHED, 0126. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 4 X 5 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)
AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE: METERED TAXI SERVICE.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8956066
AREA OF OPERATION: MUNICIPAL BOUNDARY OF THE CITY OF TSHWANE.
DESTINATION: TO ANY WHERE IN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.
ORIGIN: THE OPERATOR SHALL BE ENTITLED TO COMMENCE HIS/HER JOURNEY FROM THE
HOLDING AREA AT SUNNYPARK IN SUNNYSIDE(CNR.JEPPE AND ESSELEN STREETS).
DESCRIPTION: MAY STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK AS DEFINED ABOVE AND IS AVAILABLE
FOR HIRE BY HAILING, BY TELEPHONE OR BY ANY OTHER COMMUNICATION IN THE
TSHWANE AREA.
TIME-TABLE: NOT APPLICABLE
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
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OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL AUTHORITIES WHERE THE OPERATOR OPERATES.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY, ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM
THE DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
4. THE OPERATOR IS ALLOWED TO OPERATE A PUBLIC TRANSPORT SERVICE BY MEANS
OF A MOTOR VEHICLE WHICH IS DESIGNED, OR LAWFULLY ADAPTED, IN COMPLIANCE
WITH THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, (ACT NO. 93 OF 1996), TO CARRY FEWER
THAN * SEATED PERSONS, INCLUDING THE DRIVER, WHERE THAT VEHICLE:
(A) IS AVAILABLE FOR HIRE BY HAILING, BY TELEPHONE OR OTHERWISE;
(B) MAY STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK AS DEFINED ABOVE; AND
(C) IS EQUIPPED WITH A SEALED METER CALIBRATED TO THE SPECIFIC VEHICLE IN
USE, IN GOOD WORKING ORDER, FOR THE PURPOSE OF DETERMINING THE FARE
PAYABLE.
5. METERED TAXIS MAY LEAVE THEIR DEFINED AREAS OF OPERATION IF:VEHICLE:
. THEY CARRY THE SAME PASSENGERS TO AND FROM THEIR DESTINATIONS OR IF
THE TAXI RETURNS EMPTY

6. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
7. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITYES APPROVAL.
8. A METERED TAXI MAY BE OPERATED AT A FARE NOT DETERMINED BY THE METER IF
THE FARE FOR THE PARTICULAR JOURNEY IS AGREED BEFORE THE JOURNEY BEGINS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8395948. (2) MAHLANGU WJ ID NO 7112285560088. (3) DISTRICT:
PRETORIA. POSTAL ADDRESS: 272 PRETORIUS STREET, 204 CITY CENTRE BUILDING,
PRETORIA, 0001. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 3 X 5 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE: METERED TAXI SERVICE.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8956067
AREA OF OPERATION: MUNICIPAL BOUNDARY OF THE CITY OF TSHWANE.
DESTINATION: TO ANY WHERE IN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.
ORIGIN: THE OPERATOR SHALL BE ENTITLED TO COMMENCE HIS/HER JOURNEY FROM THE
HOLDING AREA AT SUNNYPARK IN SUNNYSIDE(CNR.JEPPE AND ESSELEN STREETS).
DESCRIPTION: MAY STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK AS DEFINED ABOVE AND IS AVAILABLE
FOR HIRE BY HAILING, BY TELEPHONE OR BY ANY OTHER COMMUNICATION IN THE
TSHWANE AREA.
TIME-TABLE: NOT APPLICABLE
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL AUTHORITIES WHERE THE OPERATOR OPERATES.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY, ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM
THE DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
4. THE OPERATOR IS ALLOWED TO OPERATE A PUBLIC TRANSPORT SERVICE BY MEANS
OF A MOTOR VEHICLE WHICH IS DESIGNED, OR LAWFULLY ADAPTED, IN COMPLIANCE
WITH THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, (ACT NO. 93 OF 1996), TO CARRY FEWER
THAN * SEATED PERSONS, INCLUDING THE DRIVER, WHERE THAT VEHICLE:
(A) IS AVAILABLE FOR HIRE BY HAILING, BY TELEPHONE OR OTHERWISE;
(B) MAY STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK AS DEFINED ABOVE; AND
(C) IS EQUIPPED WITH A SEALED METER CALIBRATED TO THE SPECIFIC VEHICLE IN
USE, IN GOOD WORKING ORDER, FOR THE PURPOSE OF DETERMINING THE FARE
PAYABLE.
5. METERED TAXIS MAY LEAVE THEIR DEFINED AREAS OF OPERATION IF:VEHICLE:
. THEY CARRY THE SAME PASSENGERS TO AND FROM THEIR DESTINATIONS OR IF
THE TAXI RETURNS EMPTY

6. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
7. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITYES APPROVAL.
8. A METERED TAXI MAY BE OPERATED AT A FARE NOT DETERMINED BY THE METER IF
THE FARE FOR THE PARTICULAR JOURNEY IS AGREED BEFORE THE JOURNEY BEGINS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8395949. (2) KOLOMPISANA TOURISMS (PTY) LTD ID NO 201220359407. (3)
DISTRICT: PRETORIA. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 1209, BRAMLEY, BRAMLEY,
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2018. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE OF: TOURIST SERVICE AND CHARTER TYPE SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:8956064
DESTINATION: TO ALL TOURIST ATTRACTIONS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH
AFRICA.
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS WITHIN GAUTENG
DESCRIPTION: TOURISTS AND THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS FROM POINTS WITHIN GAUTENG
TO TOURIST ATTRACTIONS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
TABLES: ON PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
TRANSPORT REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL AUTHORITIES WHERE THE OPERATOR OPERATES.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
4. NO DAILY SCHEDULED SERVICES OPERATING IN ACCORDANCE WITH A TIMETABLE
WILL BE UNDERTAKEN BY THE HOLDER OF THIS OPERATING LICENSE IN TERMS OF THIS
AUTHORITY FROM ANY POINT REFERRED TO IN THE SAID AUTHORITY TO ANY OTHER
POINT REFERRED TO HEREIN.
5. THE SAME TOURIST SHALL EMBARK AND DISEMBARK AT THE SAME POINT OF
EMBARKING NOT WITHSTANDING THAT THE POINT OF EMBARKING MAY DIFFER FROM THE
POINT OF DISEMBARKING.
6. TOURISTS TRAVEL AS A GROUP AND THE TOURISTS. THE COMPRISING SUCH A GROUP
SHALL EMBARK AND DISEMBARK AS A GROUP AT THE SAME POINT OF EMBARKING NOT
WITHSTANDING THAT THE POINT OF EMBARKING MAY DIFFER FROM THE POINT OF
DISEMBARKING.
7. WHEN TOURISTS ARE CONVEYED THE DRIVER OF THE VEHICLE TO WHICH THIS
OPERATING LICENSE RELATES OR ANY OTHER PERSON ACCOMPANYING THE TOURISTS,
FURNISHES SUCH TOURISTS WITH INFORMATION OR COMMENTS WITH REGARD TO ANY
MATTER, SUCH A DRIVER OR ANY OTHER PERSON MUST BE REGISTERED AS A TOURIST
GUIDE FOR THE RELEVANT GEOGRAPHICAL AREA IN WHICH THE CONVEYANCE TAKES
PLACE OR BE REGISTERED AS A SPECIALIST TOUR GUIDE (SECTION 21 OF THE
TOURISM ACT) TOUR GUIDE APPROPRIATE TO THAT AREA OR RELEVANT MATTER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A VEHICLE TRANSPORTING LESS THAN NINE PASSENGERS THE
DRIVER CAN ALSO ACT AS THE TOUR GUIDE PROVIDED THAT HE/SHE IS QUALIFIED TO
DO SO.
9. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY APPROVAL
10. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.
THE CONVEYANCE : CHARTER TYPE SERVICE.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG.
DESCRIPTION: TRIPS MUST BE BETWEEN POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND TRANSPORTING THE SAME GROUP BACK TO THE
STARTING POINTS WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG.
TIME TABLES: PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCILA REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL WITHIN THE APPLICANTS AREA OF OPERATION.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
THE DATE OF ISSUE.
3.THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE APPROVAL OF THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY.
4. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
5. THIS SERVICE IS FOR THE CONVEYANCE OF GROUPS OF PASSENGERS ON
PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS INCLUDING SPECIAL EVENTS WITH A CHAUFFER DRIVEN VEHICLE.
6. A mESPECIAL EVENTATEX MEANS A CULTURAL, MARRIAGE, FUNERALS, RELIGIOUS,
SPORTING (SUPPORTERS OR PARTICIPANTS), RECREATIONAL EVENT, OR ANY
ENTERTAINMENT, CONFERENCE, EXHIBITION OR SHOW, WHICH IS TO OCCUR OR BE HELD
ON A SPECIFIC DAY OR A NUMBER OF SPECIFIC CONSECUTIVE DAYS AT A
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PREDETERMINED VENUE OR VENUES
7. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A LONG DISTANCE SERVICE THE HOLDER MUST KEEP IN THE
VEHICLE A COMPLETE PASSENGER LIST AS PRESCRIBED, NAMELY, NAME OF PASSENGER,
CONTACT PERSON, CONTACT NUMBER AND ADDRESS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8395950. (2) FATIWA TRADING (PTY) (LTD) ID NO 201208677107. (3)
DISTRICT: PRETORIA. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 642, SILVERTON, SILVERTON,
0127. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
ORGANISED PARTIES. (7) AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE OF: CHARTER TYPE SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8956061
DESTINATION:TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF
THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND BACK TO POINTS WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG.
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG
DESCRIPTION: TRIPS MUST BE BETWEEN POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND THE SAME GROUP BACK TO THE STARTING POINTS
WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG
TIME-TABLES: PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL WITHIN THE APPLICANTES AREA OF OPERATION.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE APPROVAL OF THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY.
4. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
5. THIS SERVICE IS FOR THE CONVEYANCE OF GROUPS OF PASSENGERS ON
PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS INCLUDING SPECIAL EVENTS WITH A CHAUFFER DRIVEN VEHICLE.
6. A maSPECIAL EVENT MEANS A CULTURAL, MARRIAGE, FUNERALS, RELIGIOUS,
SPORTING (SUPPORTERS OR PARTICIPANTS), RECREATIONAL EVENT, OR ANY
ENTERTAINMENT, CONFERENCE, EXHIBITION OR SHOW, WHICH IS TO OCCUR OR BE HELD
ON A SPECIFIC DAY OR A NUMBER OF SPECIFIC CONSECUTIVE DAYS AT A
PREDETERMINED VENUE OR VENUES.
7. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A LONG DISTANCE SERVICE THE HOLDER MUST KEEP IN THE
VEHICLE A COMPLETE PASSENGER LIST AS PRESCRIBED, NAMELY, NAME OF PASSENGER,
CONTACT PERSON, CONTACT NUMBER AND ADDRESS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8395951. (2) CENTURION HOLIDAY TOURS ID NO 199902581423. (3)
DISTRICT: PRETORIA. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 13815, LAUDIUM, LAUDIUM,
0037. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 5 X 5 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE OF: TOURIST SERVICE AND CHARTER TYPE SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:8956065
DESTINATION: TO ALL TOURIST ATTRACTIONS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH
AFRICA.
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS WITHIN GAUTENG
DESCRIPTION: TOURISTS AND THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS FROM POINTS WITHIN GAUTENG
TO TOURIST ATTRACTIONS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
TABLES: ON PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
TRANSPORT REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL AUTHORITIES WHERE THE OPERATOR OPERATES.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
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DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
4. NO DAILY SCHEDULED SERVICES OPERATING IN ACCORDANCE WITH A TIMETABLE
WILL BE UNDERTAKEN BY THE HOLDER OF THIS OPERATING LICENSE IN TERMS OF THIS
AUTHORITY FROM ANY POINT REFERRED TO IN THE SAID AUTHORITY TO ANY OTHER
POINT REFERRED TO HEREIN.
5. THE SAME TOURIST SHALL EMBARK AND DISEMBARK AT THE SAME POINT OF
EMBARKING NOT WITHSTANDING THAT THE POINT OF EMBARKING MAY DIFFER FROM THE
POINT OF DISEMBARKING.
6. TOURISTS TRAVEL AS A GROUP AND THE TOURISTS. THE COMPRISING SUCH A GROUP
SHALL EMBARK AND DISEMBARK AS A GROUP AT THE SAME POINT OF EMBARKING NOT
WITHSTANDING THAT THE POINT OF EMBARKING MAY DIFFER FROM THE POINT OF
DISEMBARKING.
7. WHEN TOURISTS ARE CONVEYED THE DRIVER OF THE VEHICLE TO WHICH THIS
OPERATING LICENSE RELATES OR ANY OTHER PERSON ACCOMPANYING THE TOURISTS,
FURNISHES SUCH TOURISTS WITH INFORMATION OR COMMENTS WITH REGARD TO ANY
MATTER, SUCH A DRIVER OR ANY OTHER PERSON MUST BE REGISTERED AS A TOURIST
GUIDE FOR THE RELEVANT GEOGRAPHICAL AREA IN WHICH THE CONVEYANCE TAKES
PLACE OR BE REGISTERED AS A SPECIALIST TOUR GUIDE (SECTION 21 OF THE
TOURISM ACT) TOUR GUIDE APPROPRIATE TO THAT AREA OR RELEVANT MATTER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A VEHICLE TRANSPORTING LESS THAN NINE PASSENGERS THE
DRIVER CAN ALSO ACT AS THE TOUR GUIDE PROVIDED THAT HE/SHE IS QUALIFIED TO
DO SO.
9. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY APPROVAL
10. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.
THE CONVEYANCE : CHARTER TYPE SERVICE.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG.
DESCRIPTION: TRIPS MUST BE BETWEEN POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND TRANSPORTING THE SAME GROUP BACK TO THE
STARTING POINTS WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG.
TIME TABLES: PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCILA REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL WITHIN THE APPLICANT/ES AREA OF OPERATION.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
THE DATE OF ISSUE.
3.THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE APPROVAL OF THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY.
4. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
5. THIS SERVICE IS FOR THE CONVEYANCE OF GROUPS OF PASSENGERS ON
PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS INCLUDING SPECIAL EVENTS WITH A CHAUFFER DRIVEN VEHICLE.
6. A ma SPECIAL EVENT/LE MEANS A CULTURAL, MARRIAGE, FUNERALS, RELIGIOUS,
SPORTING (SUPPORTERS OR PARTICIPANTS), RECREATIONAL EVENT, OR ANY
ENTERTAINMENT, CONFERENCE, EXHIBITION OR SHOW, WHICH IS TO OCCUR OR BE HELD
ON A SPECIFIC DAY OR A NUMBER OF SPECIFIC CONSECUTIVE DAYS AT A
PREDETERMINED VENUE OR VENUES
7. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A LONG DISTANCE SERVICE THE HOLDER MUST KEEP IN THE
VEHICLE A COMPLETE PASSENGER LIST AS PRESCRIBED, NAMELY, NAME OF PASSENGER,
CONTACT PERSON, CONTACT NUMBER AND ADDRESS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8395971. (2) MIDWAY BUS AND COACH CC ID NO CK996088723. (3)
DISTRICT: PRETORIA. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2431, VANDERBIJLPARK, 1900.
(4) ADDITIONAL VEHICLE. (5) 1 X 66 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
ORGANISED PARTIES. (7) AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE OF: CHARTER TYPE SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8956079
DESTINATION:TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF
THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND BACK TO POINTS WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG.
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG
DESCRIPTION: TRIPS MUST BE BETWEEN POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF THE
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REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND THE SAME GROUP BACK TO THE STARTING POINTS
WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG
TIME-TABLES: PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL WITHIN THE APPLICANTS AREA OF OPERATION.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE APPROVAL OF THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY.
4. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
5. THIS SERVICE IS FOR THE CONVEYANCE OF GROUPS OF PASSENGERS ON
PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS INCLUDING SPECIAL EVENTS WITH A CHAUFFER DRIVEN VEHICLE.
6. A maSPECIAL EVENT MEANS A CULTURAL, MARRIAGE, FUNERALS, RELIGIOUS,
SPORTING (SUPPORTERS OR PARTICIPANTS), RECREATIONAL EVENT, OR ANY
ENTERTAINMENT, CONFERENCE, EXHIBITION OR SHOW, WHICH IS TO OCCUR OR BE HELD
ON A SPECIFIC DAY OR A NUMBER OF SPECIFIC CONSECUTIVE DAYS AT A
PREDETERMINED VENUE OR VENUES.
7. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A LONG DISTANCE SERVICE THE HOLDER MUST KEEP IN THE
VEHICLE A COMPLETE PASSENGER LIST AS PRESCRIBED, NAMELY, NAME OF PASSENGER,
CONTACT PERSON, CONTACT NUMBER AND ADDRESS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8395972. (2) MIDWAY BUS AND COACH CC ID NO CK996088723. (3)
DISTRICT: PRETORIA. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2431, VANDERBIJLPARK, 1900.
(4) ADDITIONAL VEHICLE. (5) 1 X 66 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
ORGANISED PARTIES. (7) AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE OF: CHARTER TYPE SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8956080
DESTINATION:TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF
THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND BACK TO POINTS WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG.
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG
DESCRIPTION: TRIPS MUST BE BETWEEN POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND THE SAME GROUP BACK TO THE STARTING POINTS
WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG
TIME-TABLES: PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL WITHIN THE APPLICANTS AREA OF OPERATION.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE APPROVAL OF THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY.
4. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
5. THIS SERVICE IS FOR THE CONVEYANCE OF GROUPS OF PASSENGERS ON
PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS INCLUDING SPECIAL EVENTS WITH A CHAUFFER DRIVEN VEHICLE.
6. A maSPECIAL EVENTEE MEANS A CULTURAL, MARRIAGE, FUNERALS, RELIGIOUS,
SPORTING (SUPPORTERS OR PARTICIPANTS), RECREATIONAL EVENT, OR ANY
ENTERTAINMENT, CONFERENCE, EXHIBITION OR SHOW, WHICH IS TO OCCUR OR BE HELD
ON A SPECIFIC DAY OR A NUMBER OF SPECIFIC CONSECUTIVE DAYS AT A
PREDETERMINED VENUE OR VENUES.
7. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A LONG DISTANCE SERVICE THE HOLDER MUST KEEP IN THE
VEHICLE A COMPLETE PASSENGER LIST AS PRESCRIBED, NAMELY, NAME OF PASSENGER,
CONTACT PERSON, CONTACT NUMBER AND ADDRESS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8395973. (2) MIDWAY BUS AND COACH CC ID NO CK996088723. (3)
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DISTRICT: PRETORIA. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2431, VANDERBIJLPARK, 1900.
(4) ADDITIONAL VEHICLE. (5) 1 X 66 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
ORGANISED PARTIES. (7) AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE OF: CHARTER TYPE SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8956090
DESTINATION:TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF
THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND BACK TO POINTS WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG.
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG
DESCRIPTION: TRIPS MUST BE BETWEEN POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND THE SAME GROUP BACK TO THE STARTING POINTS
WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG
TIME-TABLES: PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL WITHIN THE APPLICANTES AREA OF OPERATION.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE APPROVAL OF THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY.
4. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
5. THIS SERVICE IS FOR THE CONVEYANCE OF GROUPS OF PASSENGERS ON
PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS INCLUDING SPECIAL EVENTS WITH A CHAUFFER DRIVEN VEHICLE.
6. A mmSPECIAL EVENT MEANS A CULTURAL, MARRIAGE, FUNERALS, RELIGIOUS,
SPORTING (SUPPORTERS OR PARTICIPANTS), RECREATIONAL EVENT, OR ANY
ENTERTAINMENT, CONFERENCE, EXHIBITION OR SHOW, WHICH IS TO OCCUR OR BE HELD
ON A SPECIFIC DAY OR A NUMBER OF SPECIFIC CONSECUTIVE DAYS AT A
PREDETERMINED VENUE OR VENUES.
7. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A LONG DISTANCE SERVICE THE HOLDER MUST KEEP IN THE
VEHICLE A COMPLETE PASSENGER LIST AS PRESCRIBED, NAMELY, NAME OF PASSENGER,
CONTACT PERSON, CONTACT NUMBER AND ADDRESS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8395974. (2) MIDWAY BUS AND COACH CC ID NO CK996088723. (3)
DISTRICT: PRETORIA. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2431, VANDERBIJLPARK, 1900.
(4) ADDITIONAL VEHICLE. (5) 1 X 66 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
ORGANISED PARTIES. (7) AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE OF: CHARTER TYPE SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8956078
DESTINATION:TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF
THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND BACK TO POINTS WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG.
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG
DESCRIPTION: TRIPS MUST BE BETWEEN POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND THE SAME GROUP BACK TO THE STARTING POINTS
WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG
TIME-TABLES: PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL WITHIN THE APPLICANTES AREA OF OPERATION.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE APPROVAL OF THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY.
4. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
5. THIS SERVICE IS FOR THE CONVEYANCE OF GROUPS OF PASSENGERS ON
PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS INCLUDING SPECIAL EVENTS WITH A CHAUFFER DRIVEN VEHICLE.
6. A mm SPECIAL EVENT MEANS A CULTURAL, MARRIAGE, FUNERALS, RELIGIOUS,
SPORTING (SUPPORTERS OR PARTICIPANTS), RECREATIONAL EVENT, OR ANY
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ENTERTAINMENT, CONFERENCE, EXHIBITION OR SHOW, WHICH IS TO OCCUR OR BE HELD
ON A SPECIFIC DAY OR A NUMBER OF SPECIFIC CONSECUTIVE DAYS AT A
PREDETERMINED VENUE OR VENUES.
7. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A LONG DISTANCE SERVICE THE HOLDER MUST KEEP IN THE
VEHICLE A COMPLETE PASSENGER LIST AS PRESCRIBED, NAMELY, NAME OF PASSENGER,
CONTACT PERSON, CONTACT NUMBER AND ADDRESS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8395975. (2) MNISI J ID NO 5608225809081. (3) DISTRICT: PRETORIA.
POSTAL ADDRESS: 272 PRETORIUS STR, 204 CITY CENTRE BUILDING, PRETORIA,
0001. (4) ADDITIONAL VEHICLE. (5) 2 X 7 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE
OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE OF A METERED TAXI SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8956077
DESTINATION: TO ANY WHERE IN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.
ORIGIN: THE OPERATOR IS ALLOWED TO PICK UP FROM ANYWHERE IN TSHWANE METRO
AND SHALL USE VAN DER WALT, CNR. CHURCH AND VAN DER WALT STREETS IN GAUTENG
PROVINCE AS THE RANKING/PARKING/HOLDING FACILITY.
DESCRIPTION: MAY STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK AS DEFINED ABOVE AND IS AVAILABLE
FOR HIRE BY HAILING BY TELEPHONE OR OTHER COMMUNICATION IN TSHWANE AREA.
TIME-TABLES: NOT APPLICABLE.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL AUTHORITIES WHERE THE OPERATOR OPERATES.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY., ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM
THE DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
4. THE OPERATOR IS ALLOWED TO OPERATE A PUBLIC TRANSPORT SERVICE BY MEANS
OF A MOTOR VEHICLE WHICH IS DESIGNED, OR LAWFULLY ADAPTED, IN COMPLIANCE
WITH THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, (ACT NO. 93 OF 1996), TO CARRY FEWER
THAN * SEATED PERSONS, INCLUDING THE DRIVER, WHERE THAT VEHICLE:
(A) IS AVAILABLE FOR HIRE BY HAILING, BY TELEPHONE OR OTHERWISE;
(B) MAY STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK AS DEFINED ABOVE;
(B) IS EQUIPPED WITH A SEALED METER CALIBRATED TO THE SPECIFIC VEHICLE IN
USE, IN GOOD WORKING ORDER, FOR THE PURPOSE OF DETERMINING THE FARE
PAYABLE.
5. METERED TAXIS MAY LEAVE THEIR DEFINED AREAS OF OPERATION IF:
. THEY CARRY THE SAME PASSENGERS TO AND FROM THEIR DESTINATIONS OR IF
. THE TAXI RETURNS EMPTY.
6. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
7. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE GAUTENG PROVINCILA REGULATORY'S ENTITY'S APPROVAL.
8. A METERD TAXI MAY BE OPERATED AT A FARE NOT DETERMINED BY THE METER IF
THE FARE FOR THE PARTICULAR JOURNEY IS AGREED BEFORE THE JOURNEY BEGINS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8395976. (2) MZANSI AFRIKA CONSULTING SERVICES PTY ID NO
201300681207. (3) DISTRICT: PRETORIA. POSTAL ADDRESS: 83 PAPILLON
COMPLEX, FARM ROAD, EQUESTRIA, 0184. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 4 X 14
PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE OF: TOURIST SERVICE AND CHARTER TYPE SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:8956076
DESTINATION: TO ALL TOURIST ATTRACTIONS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH
AFRICA.
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS WITHIN GAUTENG
DESCRIPTION: TOURISTS AND THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS FROM POINTS WITHIN GAUTENG
TO TOURIST ATTRACTIONS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
TABLES: ON PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
TRANSPORT REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL AUTHORITIES WHERE THE OPERATOR OPERATES.
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2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
4. NO DAILY SCHEDULED SERVICES OPERATING IN ACCORDANCE WITH A TIMETABLE
WILL BE UNDERTAKEN BY THE HOLDER OF THIS OPERATING LICENSE IN TERMS OF THIS
AUTHORITY FROM ANY POINT REFERRED TO IN THE SAID AUTHORITY TO ANY OTHER
POINT REFERRED TO HEREIN.
5. THE SAME TOURIST SHALL EMBARK AND DISEMBARK AT THE SAME POINT OF
EMBARKING NOT WITHSTANDING THAT THE POINT OF EMBARKING MAY DIFFER FROM THE
POINT OF DISEMBARKING.
6. TOURISTS TRAVEL AS A GROUP AND THE TOURISTS. THE COMPRISING SUCH A GROUP
SHALL EMBARK AND DISEMBARK AS A GROUP AT THE SAME POINT OF EMBARKING NOT
WITHSTANDING THAT THE POINT OF EMBARKING MAY DIFFER FROM THE POINT OF
DISEMBARKING.
7. WHEN TOURISTS ARE CONVEYED THE DRIVER OF THE VEHICLE TO WHICH THIS
OPERATING LICENSE RELATES OR ANY OTHER PERSON ACCOMPANYING THE TOURISTS,
FURNISHES SUCH TOURISTS WITH INFORMATION OR COMMENTS WITH REGARD TO ANY
MATTER, SUCH A DRIVER OR ANY OTHER PERSON MUST BE REGISTERED AS A TOURIST
GUIDE FOR THE RELEVANT GEOGRAPHICAL AREA IN WHICH THE CONVEYANCE TAKES
PLACE OR BE REGISTERED AS A SPECIALIST TOUR GUIDE (SECTION 21 OF THE
TOURISM ACT) TOUR GUIDE APPROPRIATE TO THAT AREA OR RELEVANT MATTER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A VEHICLE TRANSPORTING LESS THAN NINE PASSENGERS THE
DRIVER CAN ALSO ACT AS THE TOUR GUIDE PROVIDED THAT HE/SHE IS QUALIFIED TO
DO SO.
9. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY APPROVAL
10. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.
THE CONVEYANCE : CHARTER TYPE SERVICE.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG.
DESCRIPTION: TRIPS MUST BE BETWEEN POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND TRANSPORTING THE SAME GROUP BACK TO THE
STARTING POINTS WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG.
TIME TABLES: PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCILA REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL WITHIN THE APPLICANTES AREA OF OPERATION.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
THE DATE OF ISSUE.
3.THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE APPROVAL OF THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY.
4. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
5. THIS SERVICE IS FOR THE CONVEYANCE OF GROUPS OF PASSENGERS ON
PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS INCLUDING SPECIAL EVENTS WITH A CHAUFFER DRIVEN VEHICLE.
6. A mm SPECIAL EVENT MEANS A CULTURAL, MARRIAGE, FUNERALS, RELIGIOUS,
SPORTING (SUPPORTERS OR PARTICIPANTS), RECREATIONAL EVENT, OR ANY
ENTERTAINMENT, CONFERENCE, EXHIBITION OR SHOW, WHICH IS TO OCCUR OR BE HELD
ON A SPECIFIC DAY OR A NUMBER OF SPECIFIC CONSECUTIVE DAYS AT A
PREDETERMINED VENUE OR VENUES
7. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A LONG DISTANCE SERVICE THE HOLDER MUST KEEP IN THE
VEHICLE A COMPLETE PASSENGER LIST AS PRESCRIBED, NAMELY, NAME OF PASSENGER,
CONTACT PERSON, CONTACT NUMBER AND ADDRESS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8395977. (2) PETER MOREY PHOTOGRAPHIC ID NO 9038332230010. (3)
DISTRICT: PRETORIA. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 123, CORNWALL HILL,
CENTURION, 0178. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 23 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE OF: TOURIST SERVICE AND CHARTER TYPE SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:8956075
DESTINATION: TO ALL TOURIST ATTRACTIONS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH
AFRICA.
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ORIGIN: FROM POINTS WITHIN GAUTENG
DESCRIPTION: TOURISTS AND THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS FROM POINTS WITHIN GAUTENG
TO TOURIST ATTRACTIONS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
TABLES: ON PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
TRANSPORT REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL AUTHORITIES WHERE THE OPERATOR OPERATES.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
4. NO DAILY SCHEDULED SERVICES OPERATING IN ACCORDANCE WITH A TIMETABLE
WILL BE UNDERTAKEN BY THE HOLDER OF THIS OPERATING LICENSE IN TERMS OF THIS
AUTHORITY FROM ANY POINT REFERRED TO IN THE SAID AUTHORITY TO ANY OTHER
POINT REFERRED TO HEREIN.
5. THE SAME TOURIST SHALL EMBARK AND DISEMBARK AT THE SAME POINT OF
EMBARKING NOT WITHSTANDING THAT THE POINT OF EMBARKING MAY DIFFER FROM THE
POINT OF DISEMBARKING.
6. TOURISTS TRAVEL AS A GROUP AND THE TOURISTS. THE COMPRISING SUCH A GROUP
SHALL EMBARK AND DISEMBARK AS A GROUP AT THE SAME POINT OF EMBARKING NOT
WITHSTANDING THAT THE POINT OF EMBARKING MAY DIFFER FROM THE POINT OF
DISEMBARKING.
7. WHEN TOURISTS ARE CONVEYED THE DRIVER OF THE VEHICLE TO WHICH THIS
OPERATING LICENSE RELATES OR ANY OTHER PERSON ACCOMPANYING THE TOURISTS,
FURNISHES SUCH TOURISTS WITH INFORMATION OR COMMENTS WITH REGARD TO ANY
MATTER, SUCH A DRIVER OR ANY OTHER PERSON MUST BE REGISTERED AS A TOURIST
GUIDE FOR THE RELEVANT GEOGRAPHICAL AREA IN WHICH THE CONVEYANCE TAKES
PLACE OR BE REGISTERED AS A SPECIALIST TOUR GUIDE (SECTION 21 OF THE
TOURISM ACT) TOUR GUIDE APPROPRIATE TO THAT AREA OR RELEVANT MATTER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A VEHICLE TRANSPORTING LESS THAN NINE PASSENGERS THE
DRIVER CAN ALSO ACT AS THE TOUR GUIDE PROVIDED THAT HE/SHE IS QUALIFIED TO
DO SO.
9. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY APPROVAL
10. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.
THE CONVEYANCE : CHARTER TYPE SERVICE.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG.
DESCRIPTION: TRIPS MUST BE BETWEEN POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND TRANSPORTING THE SAME GROUP BACK TO THE
STARTING POINTS WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG.
TIME TABLES: PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCILA REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL WITHIN THE APPLICANTES AREA OF OPERATION.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
THE DATE OF ISSUE.
3.THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE APPROVAL OF THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY.
4. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
5. THIS SERVICE IS FOR THE CONVEYANCE OF GROUPS OF PASSENGERS ON
PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS INCLUDING SPECIAL EVENTS WITH A CHAUFFER DRIVEN VEHICLE.
6. A mmSPECIAL EVENTAE MEANS A CULTURAL, MARRIAGE, FUNERALS, RELIGIOUS,
SPORTING (SUPPORTERS OR PARTICIPANTS), RECREATIONAL EVENT, OR ANY
ENTERTAINMENT, CONFERENCE, EXHIBITION OR SHOW, WHICH IS TO OCCUR OR BE HELD
ON A SPECIFIC DAY OR A NUMBER OF SPECIFIC CONSECUTIVE DAYS AT A
PREDETERMINED VENUE OR VENUES
7. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A LONG DISTANCE SERVICE THE HOLDER MUST KEEP IN THE
VEHICLE A COMPLETE PASSENGER LIST AS PRESCRIBED, NAMELY, NAME OF PASSENGER,
CONTACT PERSON, CONTACT NUMBER AND ADDRESS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
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NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8396004. (2) MAHLODI FLEET MANAGEMENT CC ID NO 200717986723. (3)
DISTRICT: PRETORIA. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 439, GA-MAMPANE, MARBLE HALL,
0465. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 22 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE OF: TOURIST SERVICE AND CHARTER TYPE SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:8956074
DESTINATION: TO ALL TOURIST ATTRACTIONS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH
AFRICA.
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS WITHIN GAUTENG
DESCRIPTION: TOURISTS AND THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS FROM POINTS WITHIN GAUTENG
TO TOURIST ATTRACTIONS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
TABLES: ON PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
TRANSPORT REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL AUTHORITIES WHERE THE OPERATOR OPERATES.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
4. NO DAILY SCHEDULED SERVICES OPERATING IN ACCORDANCE WITH A TIMETABLE
WILL BE UNDERTAKEN BY THE HOLDER OF THIS OPERATING LICENSE IN TERMS OF THIS
AUTHORITY FROM ANY POINT REFERRED TO IN THE SAID AUTHORITY TO ANY OTHER
POINT REFERRED TO HEREIN.
5. THE SAME TOURIST SHALL EMBARK AND DISEMBARK AT THE SAME POINT OF
EMBARKING NOT WITHSTANDING THAT THE POINT OF EMBARKING MAY DIFFER FROM THE
POINT OF DISEMBARKING.
6. TOURISTS TRAVEL AS A GROUP AND THE TOURISTS. THE COMPRISING SUCH A GROUP
SHALL EMBARK AND DISEMBARK AS A GROUP AT THE SAME POINT OF EMBARKING NOT
WITHSTANDING THAT THE POINT OF EMBARKING MAY DIFFER FROM THE POINT OF
DISEMBARKING.
7. WHEN TOURISTS ARE CONVEYED THE DRIVER OF THE VEHICLE TO WHICH THIS
OPERATING LICENSE RELATES OR ANY OTHER PERSON ACCOMPANYING THE TOURISTS,
FURNISHES SUCH TOURISTS WITH INFORMATION OR COMMENTS WITH REGARD TO ANY
MATTER, SUCH A DRIVER OR ANY OTHER PERSON MUST BE REGISTERED AS A TOURIST
GUIDE FOR THE RELEVANT GEOGRAPHICAL AREA IN WHICH THE CONVEYANCE TAKES
PLACE OR BE REGISTERED AS A SPECIALIST TOUR GUIDE (SECTION 21 OF THE
TOURISM ACT) TOUR GUIDE APPROPRIATE TO THAT AREA OR RELEVANT MATTER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A VEHICLE TRANSPORTING LESS THAN NINE PASSENGERS THE
DRIVER CAN ALSO ACT AS THE TOUR GUIDE PROVIDED THAT HE/SHE IS QUALIFIED TO
DO SO.
9. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY APPROVAL
10. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.
THE CONVEYANCE : CHARTER TYPE SERVICE.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG.
DESCRIPTION: TRIPS MUST BE BETWEEN POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND TRANSPORTING THE SAME GROUP BACK TO THE
STARTING POINTS WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG.
TIME TABLES: PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCILA REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL WITHIN THE APPLICANT/ES AREA OF OPERATION.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
THE DATE OF ISSUE.
3.THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE APPROVAL OF THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY.
4. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
5. THIS SERVICE IS FOR THE CONVEYANCE OF GROUPS OF PASSENGERS ON
PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS INCLUDING SPECIAL EVENTS WITH A CHAUFFER DRIVEN VEHICLE.
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6. A mm SPECIAL EVENT MEANS A CULTURAL, MARRIAGE, FUNERALS, RELIGIOUS,
SPORTING (SUPPORTERS OR PARTICIPANTS), RECREATIONAL EVENT, OR ANY
ENTERTAINMENT, CONFERENCE, EXHIBITION OR SHOW, WHICH IS TO OCCUR OR BE HELD
ON A SPECIFIC DAY OR A NUMBER OF SPECIFIC CONSECUTIVE DAYS AT A
PREDETERMINED VENUE OR VENUES
7. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A LONG DISTANCE SERVICE THE HOLDER MUST KEEP IN THE
VEHICLE A COMPLETE PASSENGER LIST AS PRESCRIBED, NAMELY, NAME OF PASSENGER,
CONTACT PERSON, CONTACT NUMBER AND ADDRESS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8396005. (2) MAHLODI FLEET MANAGEMENT CC ID NO 200717986723. (3)
DISTRICT: PRETORIA. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 439, GA-MAMPANE, MARBLE HALL,
0465. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 13 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE OF: TOURIST SERVICE AND CHARTER TYPE SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:8956073
DESTINATION: TO ALL TOURIST ATTRACTIONS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH
AFRICA.
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS WITHIN GAUTENG
DESCRIPTION: TOURISTS AND THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS FROM POINTS WITHIN GAUTENG
TO TOURIST ATTRACTIONS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
TABLES: ON PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
TRANSPORT REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL AUTHORITIES WHERE THE OPERATOR OPERATES.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
4. NO DAILY SCHEDULED SERVICES OPERATING IN ACCORDANCE WITH A TIMETABLE
WILL BE UNDERTAKEN BY THE HOLDER OF THIS OPERATING LICENSE IN TERMS OF THIS
AUTHORITY FROM ANY POINT REFERRED TO IN THE SAID AUTHORITY TO ANY OTHER
POINT REFERRED TO HEREIN.
5. THE SAME TOURIST SHALL EMBARK AND DISEMBARK AT THE SAME POINT OF
EMBARKING NOT WITHSTANDING THAT THE POINT OF EMBARKING MAY DIFFER FROM THE
POINT OF DISEMBARKING.
6. TOURISTS TRAVEL AS A GROUP AND THE TOURISTS. THE COMPRISING SUCH A GROUP
SHALL EMBARK AND DISEMBARK AS A GROUP AT THE SAME POINT OF EMBARKING NOT
WITHSTANDING THAT THE POINT OF EMBARKING MAY DIFFER FROM THE POINT OF
DISEMBARKING.
7. WHEN TOURISTS ARE CONVEYED THE DRIVER OF THE VEHICLE TO WHICH THIS
OPERATING LICENSE RELATES OR ANY OTHER PERSON ACCOMPANYING THE TOURISTS,
FURNISHES SUCH TOURISTS WITH INFORMATION OR COMMENTS WITH REGARD TO ANY
MATTER, SUCH A DRIVER OR ANY OTHER PERSON MUST BE REGISTERED AS A TOURIST
GUIDE FOR THE RELEVANT GEOGRAPHICAL AREA IN WHICH THE CONVEYANCE TAKES
PLACE OR BE REGISTERED AS A SPECIALIST TOUR GUIDE (SECTION 21 OF THE
TOURISM ACT) TOUR GUIDE APPROPRIATE TO THAT AREA OR RELEVANT MATTER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A VEHICLE TRANSPORTING LESS THAN NINE PASSENGERS THE
DRIVER CAN ALSO ACT AS THE TOUR GUIDE PROVIDED THAT HE/SHE IS QUALIFIED TO
DO SO.
9. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY APPROVAL
10. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.
THE CONVEYANCE : CHARTER TYPE SERVICE.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG.
DESCRIPTION: TRIPS MUST BE BETWEEN POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND TRANSPORTING THE SAME GROUP BACK TO THE
STARTING POINTS WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG.
TIME TABLES: PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCILA REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
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OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL WITHIN THE APPLICANTS AREA OF OPERATION.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
THE DATE OF ISSUE.
3.THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE APPROVAL OF THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY.
4. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
5. THIS SERVICE IS FOR THE CONVEYANCE OF GROUPS OF PASSENGERS ON
PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS INCLUDING SPECIAL EVENTS WITH A CHAUFFER DRIVEN VEHICLE.
6. A maSPECIAL EVENTEE MEANS A CULTURAL, MARRIAGE, FUNERALS, RELIGIOUS,
SPORTING (SUPPORTERS OR PARTICIPANTS), RECREATIONAL EVENT, OR ANY
ENTERTAINMENT, CONFERENCE, EXHIBITION OR SHOW, WHICH IS TO OCCUR OR BE HELD
ON A SPECIFIC DAY OR A NUMBER OF SPECIFIC CONSECUTIVE DAYS AT A
PREDETERMINED VENUE OR VENUES
7. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A LONG DISTANCE SERVICE THE HOLDER MUST KEEP IN THE
VEHICLE A COMPLETE PASSENGER LIST AS PRESCRIBED, NAMELY, NAME OF PASSENGER,
CONTACT PERSON, CONTACT NUMBER AND ADDRESS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8396006. (2) MAHLODI FLEET MANAGEMENT CC ID NO 200717986723. (3)
DISTRICT: PRETORIA. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 439, GA-MAMPANE, MARBLE HALL,
0465. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 13 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE OF: TOURIST SERVICE AND CHARTER TYPE SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:8956072
DESTINATION: TO ALL TOURIST ATTRACTIONS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH
AFRICA.
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS WITHIN GAUTENG
DESCRIPTION: TOURISTS AND THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS FROM POINTS WITHIN GAUTENG
TO TOURIST ATTRACTIONS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
TABLES: ON PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
TRANSPORT REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL AUTHORITIES WHERE THE OPERATOR OPERATES.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
4. NO DAILY SCHEDULED SERVICES OPERATING IN ACCORDANCE WITH A TIMETABLE
WILL BE UNDERTAKEN BY THE HOLDER OF THIS OPERATING LICENSE IN TERMS OF THIS
AUTHORITY FROM ANY POINT REFERRED TO IN THE SAID AUTHORITY TO ANY OTHER
POINT REFERRED TO HEREIN.
5. THE SAME TOURIST SHALL EMBARK AND DISEMBARK AT THE SAME POINT OF
EMBARKING NOT WITHSTANDING THAT THE POINT OF EMBARKING MAY DIFFER FROM THE
POINT OF DISEMBARKING.
6. TOURISTS TRAVEL AS A GROUP AND THE TOURISTS. THE COMPRISING SUCH A GROUP
SHALL EMBARK AND DISEMBARK AS A GROUP AT THE SAME POINT OF EMBARKING NOT
WITHSTANDING THAT THE POINT OF EMBARKING MAY DIFFER FROM THE POINT OF
DISEMBARKING.
7. WHEN TOURISTS ARE CONVEYED THE DRIVER OF THE VEHICLE TO WHICH THIS
OPERATING LICENSE RELATES OR ANY OTHER PERSON ACCOMPANYING THE TOURISTS,
FURNISHES SUCH TOURISTS WITH INFORMATION OR COMMENTS WITH REGARD TO ANY
MATTER, SUCH A DRIVER OR ANY OTHER PERSON MUST BE REGISTERED AS A TOURIST
GUIDE FOR THE RELEVANT GEOGRAPHICAL AREA IN WHICH THE CONVEYANCE TAKES
PLACE OR BE REGISTERED AS A SPECIALIST TOUR GUIDE (SECTION 21 OF THE
TOURISM ACT) TOUR GUIDE APPROPRIATE TO THAT AREA OR RELEVANT MATTER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A VEHICLE TRANSPORTING LESS THAN NINE PASSENGERS THE
DRIVER CAN ALSO ACT AS THE TOUR GUIDE PROVIDED THAT HE/SHE IS QUALIFIED TO
DO SO.
9. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY APPROVAL
10. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.
THE CONVEYANCE : CHARTER TYPE SERVICE.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:
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ORIGIN: FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG.
DESCRIPTION: TRIPS MUST BE BETWEEN POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND TRANSPORTING THE SAME GROUP BACK TO THE
STARTING POINTS WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG.
TIME TABLES: PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCILA REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL WITHIN THE APPLICANTES AREA OF OPERATION.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
THE DATE OF ISSUE.
3.THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE APPROVAL OF THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY.
4. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
5. THIS SERVICE IS FOR THE CONVEYANCE OF GROUPS OF PASSENGERS ON
PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS INCLUDING SPECIAL EVENTS WITH A CHAUFFER DRIVEN VEHICLE.
6. A maSPECIAL EVENTS E MEANS A CULTURAL, MARRIAGE, FUNERALS, RELIGIOUS,
SPORTING (SUPPORTERS OR PARTICIPANTS), RECREATIONAL EVENT, OR ANY
ENTERTAINMENT, CONFERENCE, EXHIBITION OR SHOW, WHICH IS TO OCCUR OR BE HELD
ON A SPECIFIC DAY OR A NUMBER OF SPECIFIC CONSECUTIVE DAYS AT A
PREDETERMINED VENUE OR VENUES
7. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A LONG DISTANCE SERVICE THE HOLDER MUST KEEP IN THE
VEHICLE A COMPLETE PASSENGER LIST AS PRESCRIBED, NAMELY, NAME OF PASSENGER,
CONTACT PERSON, CONTACT NUMBER AND ADDRESS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8396007. (2) MAHLODI FLEET MANAGEMENT CC ID NO 200717986723. (3)
DISTRICT: PRETORIA. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 439, GA-MAMPANE, MARBLE HALL,
0465. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 13 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE OF: TOURIST SERVICE AND CHARTER TYPE SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:8956070
DESTINATION: TO ALL TOURIST ATTRACTIONS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH
AFRICA.
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS WITHIN GAUTENG
DESCRIPTION: TOURISTS AND THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS FROM POINTS WITHIN GAUTENG
TO TOURIST ATTRACTIONS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
TABLES: ON PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
TRANSPORT REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL AUTHORITIES WHERE THE OPERATOR OPERATES.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
4. NO DAILY SCHEDULED SERVICES OPERATING IN ACCORDANCE WITH A TIMETABLE
WILL BE UNDERTAKEN BY THE HOLDER OF THIS OPERATING LICENSE IN TERMS OF THIS
AUTHORITY FROM ANY POINT REFERRED TO IN THE SAID AUTHORITY TO ANY OTHER
POINT REFERRED TO HEREIN.
5. THE SAME TOURIST SHALL EMBARK AND DISEMBARK AT THE SAME POINT OF
EMBARKING NOT WITHSTANDING THAT THE POINT OF EMBARKING MAY DIFFER FROM THE
POINT OF DISEMBARKING.
6. TOURISTS TRAVEL AS A GROUP AND THE TOURISTS. THE COMPRISING SUCH A GROUP
SHALL EMBARK AND DISEMBARK AS A GROUP AT THE SAME POINT OF EMBARKING NOT
WITHSTANDING THAT THE POINT OF EMBARKING MAY DIFFER FROM THE POINT OF
DISEMBARKING.
7. WHEN TOURISTS ARE CONVEYED THE DRIVER OF THE VEHICLE TO WHICH THIS
OPERATING LICENSE RELATES OR ANY OTHER PERSON ACCOMPANYING THE TOURISTS,
FURNISHES SUCH TOURISTS WITH INFORMATION OR COMMENTS WITH REGARD TO ANY
MATTER, SUCH A DRIVER OR ANY OTHER PERSON MUST BE REGISTERED AS A TOURIST
GUIDE FOR THE RELEVANT GEOGRAPHICAL AREA IN WHICH THE CONVEYANCE TAKES
PLACE OR BE REGISTERED AS A SPECIALIST TOUR GUIDE (SECTION 21 OF THE
TOURISM ACT) TOUR GUIDE APPROPRIATE TO THAT AREA OR RELEVANT MATTER.
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8. IN THE CASE OF A VEHICLE TRANSPORTING LESS THAN NINE PASSENGERS THE
DRIVER CAN ALSO ACT AS THE TOUR GUIDE PROVIDED THAT HE/SHE IS QUALIFIED TO
DO SO.
9. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY APPROVAL
10. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.
THE CONVEYANCE : CHARTER TYPE SERVICE.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG.
DESCRIPTION: TRIPS MUST BE BETWEEN POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND TRANSPORTING THE SAME GROUP BACK TO THE
STARTING POINTS WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG.
TIME TABLES: PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCILA REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL WITHIN THE APPLICANTAS AREA OF OPERATION.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
THE DATE OF ISSUE.
3.THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE APPROVAL OF THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY.
4. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
5. THIS SERVICE IS FOR THE CONVEYANCE OF GROUPS OF PASSENGERS ON
PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS INCLUDING SPECIAL EVENTS WITH A CHAUFFER DRIVEN VEHICLE.
6. A mm SPECIAL EVENTL MEANS A CULTURAL, MARRIAGE, FUNERALS, RELIGIOUS,
SPORTING (SUPPORTERS OR PARTICIPANTS), RECREATIONAL EVENT, OR ANY
ENTERTAINMENT, CONFERENCE, EXHIBITION OR SHOW, WHICH IS TO OCCUR OR BE HELD
ON A SPECIFIC DAY OR A NUMBER OF SPECIFIC CONSECUTIVE DAYS AT A
PREDETERMINED VENUE OR VENUES
7. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A LONG DISTANCE SERVICE THE HOLDER MUST KEEP IN THE
VEHICLE A COMPLETE PASSENGER LIST AS PRESCRIBED, NAMELY, NAME OF PASSENGER,
CONTACT PERSON, CONTACT NUMBER AND ADDRESS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8396009. (2) MAHLODI FLEET MANAGEMENT CC ID NO 200717986723. (3)
DISTRICT: PRETORIA. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 439, GA-MAMPANE, MARBLE HALL,
0465. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 7 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE OF: TOURIST
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:8956069
DESTINATION: TO ALL TOURIST ATTRACTIONS
AFRICA.
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS WITHIN GAUTENG
DESCRIPTION: TOURISTS AND THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS FROM POINTS WITHIN GAUTENG
TO TOURIST ATTRACTIONS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
TABLES: ON PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
TRANSPORT REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL AUTHORITIES WHERE THE OPERATOR OPERATES.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
4. NO DAILY SCHEDULED SERVICES OPERATING IN ACCORDANCE WITH A TIMETABLE
WILL BE UNDERTAKEN BY THE HOLDER OF THIS OPERATING LICENSE IN TERMS OF THIS
AUTHORITY FROM ANY POINT REFERRED TO IN THE SAID AUTHORITY TO ANY OTHER
POINT REFERRED TO HEREIN.
5. THE SAME TOURIST SHALL EMBARK AND DISEMBARK AT THE SAME POINT OF
EMBARKING NOT WITHSTANDING THAT THE POINT OF EMBARKING MAY DIFFER FROM THE
POINT OF DISEMBARKING.

SERVICE AND CHARTER TYPE SERVICE:

WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH
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6. TOURISTS TRAVEL AS A GROUP AND THE TOURISTS. THE COMPRISING SUCH A GROUP
SHALL EMBARK AND DISEMBARK AS A GROUP AT THE SAME POINT OF EMBARKING NOT
WITHSTANDING THAT THE POINT OF EMBARKING MAY DIFFER FROM THE POINT OF
DISEMBARKING.
7. WHEN TOURISTS ARE CONVEYED THE DRIVER OF THE VEHICLE TO WHICH THIS
OPERATING LICENSE RELATES OR ANY OTHER PERSON ACCOMPANYING THE TOURISTS,
FURNISHES SUCH TOURISTS WITH INFORMATION OR COMMENTS WITH REGARD TO ANY
MATTER, SUCH A DRIVER OR ANY OTHER PERSON MUST BE REGISTERED AS A TOURIST
GUIDE FOR THE RELEVANT GEOGRAPHICAL AREA IN WHICH THE CONVEYANCE TAKES
PLACE OR BE REGISTERED AS A SPECIALIST TOUR GUIDE (SECTION 21 OF THE
TOURISM ACT) TOUR GUIDE APPROPRIATE TO THAT AREA OR RELEVANT MATTER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A VEHICLE TRANSPORTING LESS THAN NINE PASSENGERS THE
DRIVER CAN ALSO ACT AS THE TOUR GUIDE PROVIDED THAT HE/SHE IS QUALIFIED TO
DO SO.
9. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY APPROVAL
10. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.
THE CONVEYANCE : CHARTER TYPE SERVICE.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG.
DESCRIPTION: TRIPS MUST BE BETWEEN POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND TRANSPORTING THE SAME GROUP BACK TO THE
STARTING POINTS WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG.
TIME TABLES: PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCILA REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL WITHIN THE APPLICANTS AREA OF OPERATION.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
THE DATE OF ISSUE.
3.THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE APPROVAL OF THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY.
4. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
5. THIS SERVICE IS FOR THE CONVEYANCE OF GROUPS OF PASSENGERS ON
PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS INCLUDING SPECIAL EVENTS WITH A CHAUFFER DRIVEN VEHICLE.
6. A maSPECIAL EVENTRE MEANS A CULTURAL, MARRIAGE, FUNERALS, RELIGIOUS,
SPORTING (SUPPORTERS OR PARTICIPANTS), RECREATIONAL EVENT, OR ANY
ENTERTAINMENT, CONFERENCE, EXHIBITION OR SHOW, WHICH IS TO OCCUR OR BE HELD
ON A SPECIFIC DAY OR A NUMBER OF SPECIFIC CONSECUTIVE DAYS AT A
PREDETERMINED VENUE OR VENUES
7. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A LONG DISTANCE SERVICE THE HOLDER MUST KEEP IN THE
VEHICLE A COMPLETE PASSENGER LIST AS PRESCRIBED, NAMELY, NAME OF PASSENGER,
CONTACT PERSON, CONTACT NUMBER AND ADDRESS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8396060. (2) LETAGENG JM ID NO 7101025896084. (3) DISTRICT:
PRETORIA. POSTAL ADDRESS: 62 MORAPEDI STREET, KWA THEMA, SPRIGS, 1563.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 5 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER.
(7) AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE: METERED TAXI SERVICE.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8956056
AREA OF OPERATION: MUNICIPAL BOUNDARY OF THE CITY OF TSHWANE.
DESTINATION: TO ANY WHERE IN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.
ORIGIN: THE OPERATOR SHALL BE ENTITLED TO COMMENCE HIS/HER JOURNEY FROM THE
HOLDING AREA AT SUNNYPARK IN SUNNYSIDE(CNR.JEPPE AND ESSELEN STREETS).
DESCRIPTION: MAY STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK AS DEFINED ABOVE AND IS AVAILABLE
FOR HIRE BY HAILING, BY TELEPHONE OR BY ANY OTHER COMMUNICATION IN THE
TSHWANE AREA.
TIME-TABLE: NOT APPLICABLE
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
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LOCAL AUTHORITIES WHERE THE OPERATOR OPERATES.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY, ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM
THE DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
4. THE OPERATOR IS ALLOWED TO OPERATE A PUBLIC TRANSPORT SERVICE BY MEANS
OF A MOTOR VEHICLE WHICH IS DESIGNED, OR LAWFULLY ADAPTED, IN COMPLIANCE
WITH THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, (ACT NO. 93 OF 1996), TO CARRY FEWER
THAN * SEATED PERSONS, INCLUDING THE DRIVER, WHERE THAT VEHICLE:
(A) IS AVAILABLE FOR HIRE BY HAILING, BY TELEPHONE OR OTHERWISE;
(B) MAY STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK AS DEFINED ABOVE; AND
(C) IS EQUIPPED WITH A SEALED METER CALIBRATED TO THE SPECIFIC VEHICLE IN
USE, IN GOOD WORKING ORDER, FOR THE PURPOSE OF DETERMINING THE FARE
PAYABLE.
5. METERED TAXIS MAY LEAVE THEIR DEFINED AREAS OF OPERATION IF:VEHICLE:
. THEY CARRY THE SAME PASSENGERS TO AND FROM THEIR DESTINATIONS OR IF
. THE TAXI RETURNS EMPTY
6. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
7. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITYES APPROVAL.
8. A METERED TAXI MAY BE OPERATED AT A FARE NOT DETERMINED BY THE METER IF
THE FARE FOR THE PARTICULAR JOURNEY IS AGREED BEFORE THE JOURNEY BEGINS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8396061. (2) KADIAKA SJ ID NO 6511105300081. (3) DISTRICT: PRETORIA.
POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 59512, KARENPARK, KARENPARK, 0118. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 5 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)
AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE OF A METERED TAXI SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8956057
DESTINATION: TO ANY WHERE IN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.
ORIGIN: THE OPERATOR IS ALLOWED TO PICK UP FROM ANYWHERE IN TSHWANE METRO
AND SHALL USE AKASIA-WONDERPARK MALL-GAUTENG PROVINCE AS THE
RANKING/PARKING/HOLDING FACILITY.
DESCRIPTION: MAY STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK AS DEFINED ABOVE AND IS AVAILABLE
FOR HIRE BY HAILING BY TELEPHONE OR OTHER COMMUNICATION IN TSHWANE AREA.
TIME-TABLES: NOT APPLICABLE.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1.THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL AUTHORITIES WHERE THE OPERATOR OPERATES.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY, ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM
THE DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
4. THE OPERATOR IS ALLOWED TO OPERATE A PUBLIC TRANSPORT SERVICE BY MEANS
OF A MOTOR VEHICLE WHICH IS DESIGNED, OR LAWFULLY ADAPTED, IN COMPLIANCE
WITH THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, (ACT NO. 93 OF 1996), TO CARRY FEWER
THAN * SEATED PERSONS, INCLUDING THE DRIVER, WHERE THAT VEHICLE:
(A) IS AVAILABLE FOR HIRE BY HAILING, BY TELEPHONE OR OTHERWISE;
(B) MAY STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK AS DEFINED ABOVE;
(C) IS EQUIPPED WITH A SEALED METER CALIBRATED TO THE SPECIFIC VEHICLE IN
USE, IN GOOD WORKING ORDER, FOR THE PURPOSE OF DETERMINING THE FARE
PAYABLE.
5. METERED TAXIS MAY LEAVE THEIR DEFINED AREAS OF OPERATION IF:
. THEY CARRY THE SAME PASSENGERS TO AND FROM THEIR DESTINATIONS OR IF
THE TAXI RETURNS EMPTY.

6. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
7. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITYES APPROVAL.
8. A METERED TAXI MAY BE OPERATED AT A FARE NOT DETERMINED BY THE METER IF
THE FARE FOR THE PARTICULAR JOURNEY IS AGREED BEFORE THE JOURNEY BEGINS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.WITHOUT BOARD'S APPROVAL.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8396062. (2) MOTSEPE KL ID NO 8807135727089. (3) DISTRICT: PRETORIA.
POSTAL ADDRESS: GA-RANKUWA, MAMOGALE STREET, MAMOGALE STREET, 0208. (4)
NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 13 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED
PARTIES. (7) AUTHORITY:
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THE CONVEYANCE OF: CHARTER TYPE SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8956059
DESTINATION:TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF
THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND BACK TO POINTS WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG.
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG
DESCRIPTION: TRIPS MUST BE BETWEEN POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND THE SAME GROUP BACK TO THE STARTING POINTS
WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG
TIME-TABLES: PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL WITHIN THE APPLICANTES AREA OF OPERATION.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE APPROVAL OF THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY.
4. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
5. THIS SERVICE IS FOR THE CONVEYANCE OF GROUPS OF PASSENGERS ON
PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS INCLUDING SPECIAL EVENTS WITH A CHAUFFER DRIVEN VEHICLE.
6. A mmSPECIAL EVENTRE MEANS A CULTURAL, MARRIAGE, FUNERALS, RELIGIOUS,
SPORTING (SUPPORTERS OR PARTICIPANTS), RECREATIONAL EVENT, OR ANY
ENTERTAINMENT, CONFERENCE, EXHIBITION OR SHOW, WHICH IS TO OCCUR OR BE HELD
ON A SPECIFIC DAY OR A NUMBER OF SPECIFIC CONSECUTIVE DAYS AT A
PREDETERMINED VENUE OR VENUES.
7. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A LONG DISTANCE SERVICE THE HOLDER MUST KEEP IN THE
VEHICLE A COMPLETE PASSENGER LIST AS PRESCRIBED, NAMELY, NAME OF PASSENGER,
CONTACT PERSON, CONTACT NUMBER AND ADDRESS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8396063. (2) MANZINI JM ID NO 5104010508088. (3) DISTRICT: PRETORIA.
POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 793, MORULA, MORULA, 0196. (4) NEW APPLICATION.
(5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED PARTIES. (7)
AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE OF: CHARTER TYPE SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8956060
DESTINATION:TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF
THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND BACK TO POINTS WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG.
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG
DESCRIPTION: TRIPS MUST BE BETWEEN POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND THE SAME GROUP BACK TO THE STARTING POINTS
WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG
TIME-TABLES: PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL WITHIN THE APPLICANTAS AREA OF OPERATION.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE APPROVAL OF THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY.
4. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
5. THIS SERVICE IS FOR THE CONVEYANCE OF GROUPS OF PASSENGERS ON
PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS INCLUDING SPECIAL EVENTS WITH A CHAUFFER DRIVEN VEHICLE.
6. A mm SPECIAL EVENTEE MEANS A CULTURAL, MARRIAGE, FUNERALS, RELIGIOUS,
SPORTING (SUPPORTERS OR PARTICIPANTS), RECREATIONAL EVENT, OR ANY
ENTERTAINMENT, CONFERENCE, EXHIBITION OR SHOW, WHICH IS TO OCCUR OR BE HELD
ON A SPECIFIC DAY OR A NUMBER OF SPECIFIC CONSECUTIVE DAYS AT A
PREDETERMINED VENUE OR VENUES.
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7. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A LONG DISTANCE SERVICE THE HOLDER MUST KEEP IN THE
VEHICLE A COMPLETE PASSENGER LIST AS PRESCRIBED, NAMELY, NAME OF PASSENGER,
CONTACT PERSON, CONTACT NUMBER AND ADDRESS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8396106. (2) SUPERSTONE TRADING 55 ID NO 200507706123. (3) DISTRICT:
PRETORIA. POSTAL ADDRESS: CLAASEN CLOSE NO8, SILVERLAKES, PRETORIA, 0081.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 5 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
TOURISTS. (7) AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE OF: TOURIST SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8956052
DESTINATION: TO ALL TOURIST ATTRACTIONS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH
AFRICA.
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS WITHIN GAUTENG
DESCRIPTION: TOURIST AND THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS FROM POINTS WITHIN GAUTENG
TO TOURIST ATTRACTIONS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
TIME TABLES: ON PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL AUTHORITIES WHERE THE OPERATOR OPERATES.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
4. NO DAILY SCHEDULED SERVICES OPERATING IN ACCORDANCE WITH A TIMETABLE
WILL BE UNDERTAKEN BY THE HOLDER OF THIS OPERATING LICENSE IN TERMS OF THIS
AUTHORITY FROM ANY POINT REFERRED TO IN THE SAID AUTHORITY TO ANY OTHER
POINT REFERRED TO HEREIN.
5. THE SAME TOURIST SHALL EMBARK AND DISEMBARK AT THE SAME POINT OF
EMBARKING MAY DIFFER FROM THE POINT OF DISEMBARKING.
6. TOURISTS TRAVEL AS A GROUP AND THE TOURISTS. THE COMPRISING SUCH A GROUP
SHALL EMBARK AND DISEMBARK AS A GROUP AT THE SAME POINT OF EMBARKING NOT
WITHSTANDING THAT THE POINT OF EMBARKING MAY DIFFER FROM THE POINT OF
DISEMBARKING.
7. WHEN TOURISTS ARE CONVEYED THE DRIVER OF THE VEHICLE TO WHICH THIS
OPERATING LICENSE RELATES OR ANY OTHER PERSON ACCOMPANYING THE TOURISTS,
FURNISHES SUCH TOURISTS WITH INFORMATION OR COMMENTS WITH REGARD TO ANY
MATTER, SUCH A DRIVER OR ANY OTHER PERSON MUST BE REGISTERED AS A TOURIST
GUIDE FOR THE RELEVANT GEOGRAPHICAL AREA IN WHICH THE CONVEYANCE TAKES
PLACE OR BE REGISTERED AS A SPECIALIST TOUR GUIDE (SECTION 21 OF THE
TOURISM ACT) TOUR GUIDE APPROPRIATE TO THAT AREA OR RELEVANT MATTER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A VEHICLE TRANSPORTING LESS THAN NINE PASSENGERS THE
DRIVER CAN ALSO ACT AS THE TOUR GUIDE PROVIDED THAT HE/SHE IS QUALIFIED TO
DO SO.
9. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY APPROVAL
10. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8396107. (2) MBATINE TRADING AND PROJECTS (PTY) LTD ID NO
201309450907. (3) DISTRICT: PRETORIA. POSTAL ADDRESS: 26 SPANIEL STREET,
HESTIA PARK 4, AKASIA, 0182. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 6 PASSENGERS.
(6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE OF: TOURIST SERVICE AND CHARTER TYPE SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:8956053
DESTINATION: TO ALL TOURIST ATTRACTIONS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH
AFRICA.
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS WITHIN GAUTENG
DESCRIPTION: TOURISTS AND THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS FROM POINTS WITHIN GAUTENG
TO TOURIST ATTRACTIONS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
TABLES: ON PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
TRANSPORT REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
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LOCAL AUTHORITIES WHERE THE OPERATOR OPERATES.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
4. NO DAILY SCHEDULED SERVICES OPERATING IN ACCORDANCE WITH A TIMETABLE
WILL BE UNDERTAKEN BY THE HOLDER OF THIS OPERATING LICENSE IN TERMS OF THIS
AUTHORITY FROM ANY POINT REFERRED TO IN THE SAID AUTHORITY TO ANY OTHER
POINT REFERRED TO HEREIN.
5. THE SAME TOURIST SHALL EMBARK AND DISEMBARK AT THE SAME POINT OF
EMBARKING NOT WITHSTANDING THAT THE POINT OF EMBARKING MAY DIFFER FROM THE
POINT OF DISEMBARKING.
6. TOURISTS TRAVEL AS A GROUP AND THE TOURISTS. THE COMPRISING SUCH A GROUP
SHALL EMBARK AND DISEMBARK AS A GROUP AT THE SAME POINT OF EMBARKING NOT
WITHSTANDING THAT THE POINT OF EMBARKING MAY DIFFER FROM THE POINT OF
DISEMBARKING.
7. WHEN TOURISTS ARE CONVEYED THE DRIVER OF THE VEHICLE TO WHICH THIS
OPERATING LICENSE RELATES OR ANY OTHER PERSON ACCOMPANYING THE TOURISTS,
FURNISHES SUCH TOURISTS WITH INFORMATION OR COMMENTS WITH REGARD TO ANY
MATTER, SUCH A DRIVER OR ANY OTHER PERSON MUST BE REGISTERED AS A TOURIST
GUIDE FOR THE RELEVANT GEOGRAPHICAL AREA IN WHICH THE CONVEYANCE TAKES
PLACE OR BE REGISTERED AS A SPECIALIST TOUR GUIDE (SECTION 21 OF THE
TOURISM ACT) TOUR GUIDE APPROPRIATE TO THAT AREA OR RELEVANT MATTER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A VEHICLE TRANSPORTING LESS THAN NINE PASSENGERS THE
DRIVER CAN ALSO ACT AS THE TOUR GUIDE PROVIDED THAT HE/SHE IS QUALIFIED TO
DO SO.
9. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY APPROVAL
10. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.
THE CONVEYANCE : CHARTER TYPE SERVICE.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG.
DESCRIPTION: TRIPS MUST BE BETWEEN POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND TRANSPORTING THE SAME GROUP BACK TO THE
STARTING POINTS WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG.
TIME TABLES: PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCILA REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL WITHIN THE APPLICANTAS AREA OF OPERATION.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
THE DATE OF ISSUE.
3.THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE APPROVAL OF THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY.
4. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
5. THIS SERVICE IS FOR THE CONVEYANCE OF GROUPS OF PASSENGERS ON
PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS INCLUDING SPECIAL EVENTS WITH A CHAUFFER DRIVEN VEHICLE.
6. A mESPECIAL EVENTEE MEANS A CULTURAL, MARRIAGE, FUNERALS, RELIGIOUS,
SPORTING (SUPPORTERS OR PARTICIPANTS), RECREATIONAL EVENT, OR ANY
ENTERTAINMENT, CONFERENCE, EXHIBITION OR SHOW, WHICH IS TO OCCUR OR BE HELD
ON A SPECIFIC DAY OR A NUMBER OF SPECIFIC CONSECUTIVE DAYS AT A
PREDETERMINED VENUE OR VENUES
7. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A LONG DISTANCE SERVICE THE HOLDER MUST KEEP IN THE
VEHICLE A COMPLETE PASSENGER LIST AS PRESCRIBED, NAMELY, NAME OF PASSENGER,
CONTACT PERSON, CONTACT NUMBER AND ADDRESS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8396108. (2) STERRE 24 TRANSPORT & LOGISTICS (PTY)LTD ID NO
201216223407. (3) DISTRICT: PRETORIA. POSTAL ADDRESS: 49 BURNING BUSH
STREET, THERESA PARK ESTATE, PRETORIA NORTH, 0182. (4) ADDITIONAL VEHICLE.
(5) 1 X 5 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED PARTIES. (7)
AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE OF: CHARTER TYPE SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8956134
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DESTINATION:TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF
THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND BACK TO POINTS WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG.
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG
DESCRIPTION: TRIPS MUST BE BETWEEN POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND THE SAME GROUP BACK TO THE STARTING POINTS
WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG
TIME-TABLES: PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL WITHIN THE APPLICANTES AREA OF OPERATION.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE APPROVAL OF THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY.
4. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
5. THIS SERVICE IS FOR THE CONVEYANCE OF GROUPS OF PASSENGERS ON
PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS INCLUDING SPECIAL EVENTS WITH A CHAUFFER DRIVEN VEHICLE.
6. A mm SPECIAL EVENTEE MEANS A CULTURAL, MARRIAGE, FUNERALS, RELIGIOUS,
SPORTING (SUPPORTERS OR PARTICIPANTS), RECREATIONAL EVENT, OR ANY
ENTERTAINMENT, CONFERENCE, EXHIBITION OR SHOW, WHICH IS TO OCCUR OR BE HELD
ON A SPECIFIC DAY OR A NUMBER OF SPECIFIC CONSECUTIVE DAYS AT A
PREDETERMINED VENUE OR VENUES.
7. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A LONG DISTANCE SERVICE THE HOLDER MUST KEEP IN THE
VEHICLE A COMPLETE PASSENGER LIST AS PRESCRIBED, NAMELY, NAME OF PASSENGER,
CONTACT PERSON, CONTACT NUMBER AND ADDRESS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8396111. (2) P BIER BUSDIENSTE ID NO 200708501823. (3) DISTRICT:
PRETORIA. POSTAL ADDRESS: POSBUS 855, PYRAMID, PYRAMID, 0120. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 4 X 60 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED
PARTIES. (7) AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE OF: CHARTER TYPE SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8956054
DESTINATION:TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF
THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND BACK TO POINTS WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG.
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG
DESCRIPTION: TRIPS MUST BE BETWEEN POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND THE SAME GROUP BACK TO THE STARTING POINTS
WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG
TIME-TABLES: PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL WITHIN THE APPLICANTES AREA OF OPERATION.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE APPROVAL OF THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY.
4. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
5. THIS SERVICE IS FOR THE CONVEYANCE OF GROUPS OF PASSENGERS ON
PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS INCLUDING SPECIAL EVENTS WITH A CHAUFFER DRIVEN VEHICLE.
6. A mm SPECIAL EVENT MEANS A CULTURAL, MARRIAGE, FUNERALS, RELIGIOUS,
SPORTING (SUPPORTERS OR PARTICIPANTS), RECREATIONAL EVENT, OR ANY
ENTERTAINMENT, CONFERENCE, EXHIBITION OR SHOW, WHICH IS TO OCCUR OR BE HELD
ON A SPECIFIC DAY OR A NUMBER OF SPECIFIC CONSECUTIVE DAYS AT A
PREDETERMINED VENUE OR VENUES.
7. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A LONG DISTANCE SERVICE THE HOLDER MUST KEEP IN THE
VEHICLE A COMPLETE PASSENGER LIST AS PRESCRIBED, NAMELY, NAME OF PASSENGER,
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CONTACT PERSON, CONTACT NUMBER AND ADDRESS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8396112. (2) SEKE CHATTERED SERVICES ID NO 201200039407. (3)
DISTRICT: PRETORIA. POSTAL ADDRESS: 21759 MAMELODI EAST, IKAGENG JABULANE
STREET, PRETORIA, 0122. (4) ADDITIONAL VEHICLE. (5) 2 X 8 PASSENGERS.
(6) THE CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED PARTIES. (7) AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE OF: CHARTER TYPE SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8956055
DESTINATION:TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF
THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND BACK TO POINTS WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG.
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG
DESCRIPTION: TRIPS MUST BE BETWEEN POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND THE SAME GROUP BACK TO THE STARTING POINTS
WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG
TIME-TABLES: PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL WITHIN THE APPLICANTES AREA OF OPERATION.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE APPROVAL OF THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY.
4. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
5. THIS SERVICE IS FOR THE CONVEYANCE OF GROUPS OF PASSENGERS ON
PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS INCLUDING SPECIAL EVENTS WITH A CHAUFFER DRIVEN VEHICLE.
6. A maSPECIAL EVENT MEANS A CULTURAL, MARRIAGE, FUNERALS, RELIGIOUS,
SPORTING (SUPPORTERS OR PARTICIPANTS), RECREATIONAL EVENT, OR ANY
ENTERTAINMENT, CONFERENCE, EXHIBITION OR SHOW, WHICH IS TO OCCUR OR BE HELD
ON A SPECIFIC DAY OR A NUMBER OF SPECIFIC CONSECUTIVE DAYS AT A
PREDETERMINED VENUE OR VENUES.
7. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A LONG DISTANCE SERVICE THE HOLDER MUST KEEP IN THE
VEHICLE A COMPLETE PASSENGER LIST AS PRESCRIBED, NAMELY, NAME OF PASSENGER,
CONTACT PERSON, CONTACT NUMBER AND ADDRESS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8396131. (2) MODISELLE N ID NO 7603055698082. (3) DISTRICT:
PRETORIA. POSTAL ADDRESS: 21 HLAHLA STREET, ATTERIDGEVILLE,
ATTERIDGEVILLE, 0008. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 10 PASSENGERS. (6)
THE CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED PARTIES. (7) AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE OF: CHARTER TYPE SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8956049
DESTINATION:TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF
THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND BACK TO POINTS WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG.
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG
DESCRIPTION: TRIPS MUST BE BETWEEN POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND THE SAME GROUP BACK TO THE STARTING POINTS
WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG
TIME-TABLES: PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL WITHIN THE APPLICANTES AREA OF OPERATION.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE APPROVAL OF THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY.
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4. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
5. THIS SERVICE IS FOR THE CONVEYANCE OF GROUPS OF PASSENGERS ON
PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS INCLUDING SPECIAL EVENTS WITH A CHAUFFER DRIVEN VEHICLE.
6. A mmSPECIAL EVENTEE MEANS A CULTURAL, MARRIAGE, FUNERALS, RELIGIOUS,
SPORTING (SUPPORTERS OR PARTICIPANTS), RECREATIONAL EVENT, OR ANY
ENTERTAINMENT, CONFERENCE, EXHIBITION OR SHOW, WHICH IS TO OCCUR OR BE HELD
ON A SPECIFIC DAY OR A NUMBER OF SPECIFIC CONSECUTIVE DAYS AT A
PREDETERMINED VENUE OR VENUES.
7. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A LONG DISTANCE SERVICE THE HOLDER MUST KEEP IN THE
VEHICLE A COMPLETE PASSENGER LIST AS PRESCRIBED, NAMELY, NAME OF PASSENGER,
CONTACT PERSON, CONTACT NUMBER AND ADDRESS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8396132. (2) TRADE TRANSPORT CLEANING AND PROJECTS ID NO
200800827623. (3) DISTRICT: PRETORIA. POSTAL ADDRESS: 2175 BLOCK GG,
SOSHANGUVE, SOSHANGUVE, 0152. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 7 PASSENGERS.
(6) THE CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED PARTIES. (7) AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE OF: CHARTER TYPE SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8956050
DESTINATION:TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF
THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND BACK TO POINTS WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG.
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG
DESCRIPTION: TRIPS MUST BE BETWEEN POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND THE SAME GROUP BACK TO THE STARTING POINTS
WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG
TIME-TABLES: PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL WITHIN THE APPLICANTS AREA OF OPERATION.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE APPROVAL OF THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY.
4. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
5. THIS SERVICE IS FOR THE CONVEYANCE OF GROUPS OF PASSENGERS ON
PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS INCLUDING SPECIAL EVENTS WITH A CHAUFFER DRIVEN VEHICLE.
6. A mm SPECIAL EVENTAE MEANS A CULTURAL, MARRIAGE, FUNERALS, RELIGIOUS,
SPORTING (SUPPORTERS OR PARTICIPANTS), RECREATIONAL EVENT, OR ANY
ENTERTAINMENT, CONFERENCE, EXHIBITION OR SHOW, WHICH IS TO OCCUR OR BE HELD
ON A SPECIFIC DAY OR A NUMBER OF SPECIFIC CONSECUTIVE DAYS AT A
PREDETERMINED VENUE OR VENUES.
7. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A LONG DISTANCE SERVICE THE HOLDER MUST KEEP IN THE
VEHICLE A COMPLETE PASSENGER LIST AS PRESCRIBED, NAMELY, NAME OF PASSENGER,
CONTACT PERSON, CONTACT NUMBER AND ADDRESS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8396133. (2) NDALA LM ID NO 7412045436086. (3) DISTRICT: PRETORIA.
POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O.BOX 6258, HALFWAY HOUSE, HALFWAY HOUSE, 1685. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED
PARTIES. (7) AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE OF: CHARTER TYPE SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8956051
DESTINATION:TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF
THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND BACK TO POINTS WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG.
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG
DESCRIPTION: TRIPS MUST BE BETWEEN POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND THE SAME GROUP BACK TO THE STARTING POINTS
WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG
TIME-TABLES: PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS
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SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL WITHIN THE APPLICANTES AREA OF OPERATION.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE APPROVAL OF THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY.
4. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
5. THIS SERVICE IS FOR THE CONVEYANCE OF GROUPS OF PASSENGERS ON
PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS INCLUDING SPECIAL EVENTS WITH A CHAUFFER DRIVEN VEHICLE.
6. A mmSPECIAL EVENTS E MEANS A CULTURAL, MARRIAGE, FUNERALS, RELIGIOUS,
SPORTING (SUPPORTERS OR PARTICIPANTS), RECREATIONAL EVENT, OR ANY
ENTERTAINMENT, CONFERENCE, EXHIBITION OR SHOW, WHICH IS TO OCCUR OR BE HELD
ON A SPECIFIC DAY OR A NUMBER OF SPECIFIC CONSECUTIVE DAYS AT A
PREDETERMINED VENUE OR VENUES.
7. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A LONG DISTANCE SERVICE THE HOLDER MUST KEEP IN THE
VEHICLE A COMPLETE PASSENGER LIST AS PRESCRIBED, NAMELY, NAME OF PASSENGER,
CONTACT PERSON, CONTACT NUMBER AND ADDRESS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8396155. (2) NDOU DH ID NO 7101017616086. (3) DISTRICT: PRETORIA.
POSTAL ADDRESS: 211 SALVOKOP STREET, PRETORIA, PRETORIA, 0001. (4)
ADDITIONAL VEHICLE. (5) 1 X 4 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER.
(7) AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE: METERED TAXI SERVICE.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8956048
AREA OF OPERATION: MUNICIPAL BOUNDARY OF THE CITY OF TSHWANE
DESTINATION: TO ANY WHERE IN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.
ORIGIN: THE OPERATOR SHALL BE ENTITLED TO COMMENCE HIS/HER JOURNEY FROM THE
HOLDING AREA AT PRETORIA STATION (CNR.PAUL KRUGER AND SCHEIDING STREETS).
DESCRIPTION: MAY STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK AS DEFINED ABOVE AND IS AVAILABLE
FOR HIRE BY HAILING, BY TELEPHONE OR BY ANY OTHER COMMUNICATION IN THE
TSHWANE AREA.
TIME-TABLE: NOT APPLICABLE
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE BOARD:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL THE RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
GAUTENG PUBLIC PASSENGER ROAD TRANSPORT ACT 7 OF 2001, THE GAUTENG PUBLIC
PASSENGER ROAD TRANSPORT REGULATIONS OF 2002, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
TRANSITION ACT 22 OF 2000, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996,
REGULATIONS IN TERMS OF NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE
RELEVANT LOCAL AUTHORITIES' BY-LAWS WITHIN THE APPLICANT'S AREA OF
OPERATION.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE BOARD ON
ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS,ONE YEAR FROM THE DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE PERMIT HOLDER SHALL HAVE PUBLIC PASSENGER LIABILITY INSURANCE TO THE
VALUE DETERMINED BY THE BOARD, WHICH SHALL BE VALID FOR THE DURATION OF THE
OPERATING LICENSE AND WHICH SHALL BE AVAILABLE IN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.
4. THE DESTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENSE OR ANY TIME
THEREAFTER MUST BE DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ANY TIME IN THE MANNER
PRESCRIBED.
5. THE DRIVER OF THE VEHICLE MUST BE IN POSSESSION OF A VALID PROFFESSIONAL
DRIVING PERMIT (PRDP).
6. THE OPERATOR IS ALLOWED TO OPERATE A PUBLIC TRANSPORT SERVICE BY MEANS
OF A MOTOR VEHICLE WHICH IS DESIGNED, OR LAWFULLY ADAPTED, IN COMPLIANCE
WITH THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, (ACTNO.93 OF 1996), TO CARRY FEWER THAN
05 SEATED PERSONS, INCLUDING THE DRIVER, WHERE THAT VEHICLE:
(A) IS EQUIPPED WITH A SEALED METER CALIBRATED TO THE SPECIFIC VEHICLE IN
USE, IN GOOD WORKING ORDER, FOR THE PURPOSE OF DETERMINING THE FARE PAYABLE
(B) IS AVAILABLE FOR HIRING BY HAILING OTHERWISE STAND FOR HIRE AT A RANK
AS IT IS DEFINED ABOVE.
(C) RANK / HOLDING PLACE.
(D) EQUIPPED.
7. METERED TAXIS MAY LEAVE THEIR DEFINED AREAS OF OPERATION IF:

» THEY CARRY THE SAME PASSENGERS TO AND FROM THEIR DESTINATIONS OR IF
» THE TAXIS RETURNS EMPTY.

8. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
9. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE BOARD'S APPROVAL.
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10. A METERED TAXI MAY BE OPERATED AT A FARE NOT DETERMINED BY THE METER
IF THE FARE FOR THE PARTICULAR JOURNEY IS AGREED BEFORE THE JOURNEY BEGINS.
11. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8396165. (2) BON WANS SUPPORT SERVICES (PTY) LTD ID NO 201310997707.
(3) DISTRICT: PRETORIA. POSTAL ADDRESS: POSBUS 23, BRAANBOS, BRAANBOS,
0954. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 20 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
TOURISTS. (7) AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE OF: TOURIST SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8956135
DESTINATION: TO ALL TOURIST ATTRACTIONS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH
AFRICA.
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS WITHIN GAUTENG
DESCRIPTION: TOURIST AND THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS FROM POINTS WITHIN GAUTENG
TO TOURIST ATTRACTIONS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
TIME TABLES: ON PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL AUTHORITIES WHERE THE OPERATOR OPERATES.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
4. NO DAILY SCHEDULED SERVICES OPERATING IN ACCORDANCE WITH A TIMETABLE
WILL BE UNDERTAKEN BY THE HOLDER OF THIS OPERATING LICENSE IN TERMS OF THIS
AUTHORITY FROM ANY POINT REFERRED TO IN THE SAID AUTHORITY TO ANY OTHER
POINT REFERRED TO HEREIN.
5. THE SAME TOURIST SHALL EMBARK AND DISEMBARK AT THE SAME POINT OF
EMBARKING MAY DIFFER FROM THE POINT OF DISEMBARKING.
6. TOURISTS TRAVEL AS A GROUP AND THE TOURISTS. THE COMPRISING SUCH A GROUP
SHALL EMBARK AND DISEMBARK AS A GROUP AT THE SAME POINT OF EMBARKING NOT
WITHSTANDING THAT THE POINT OF EMBARKING MAY DIFFER FROM THE POINT OF
DISEMBARKING.
7. WHEN TOURISTS ARE CONVEYED THE DRIVER OF THE VEHICLE TO WHICH THIS
OPERATING LICENSE RELATES OR ANY OTHER PERSON ACCOMPANYING THE TOURISTS,
FURNISHES SUCH TOURISTS WITH INFORMATION OR COMMENTS WITH REGARD TO ANY
MATTER, SUCH A DRIVER OR ANY OTHER PERSON MUST BE REGISTERED AS A TOURIST
GUIDE FOR THE RELEVANT GEOGRAPHICAL AREA IN WHICH THE CONVEYANCE TAKES
PLACE OR BE REGISTERED AS A SPECIALIST TOUR GUIDE (SECTION 21 OF THE
TOURISM ACT) TOUR GUIDE APPROPRIATE TO THAT AREA OR RELEVANT MATTER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A VEHICLE TRANSPORTING LESS THAN NINE PASSENGERS THE
DRIVER CAN ALSO ACT AS THE TOUR GUIDE PROVIDED THAT HE/SHE IS QUALIFIED TO
DO SO.
9. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY APPROVAL
10. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8396173. (2) MNISI J ID NO 7312245294089. (3) DISTRICT: PRETORIA.
POSTAL ADDRESS: 2784 BOKAMOSO STREET, MAHUBE VALLEY EXT 2, MAMELODI EAST,
0122. (4) CHANGE OF PARTICULARS, PERMIT NO. 108216/0 FROM MNISI J (22 X
PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: PRETORIA). (5) 1 X 22 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
Permit No. 108216/0

NOT MORE THAN 15 PASSENGERS AND THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS.
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK TO MENLYN,WILLOWS,MORELETA PARK,
ELARDUS PARK,FARIE
GLEN,WOODHILL,WAPADRAND,GARSFONTEIN,BROOKLYN,SILVERLAKES.

OP.8396175. (2) MABENA ME ID NO 6404010472080. (3) DISTRICT: PRETORIA.
POSTAL ADDRESS: 11506, TRAMSHED, TSHWANE, 0126. (4) ADDITIONAL VEHICLE.
(5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED PARTIES. (7)
AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE OF: CHARTER TYPE SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8956136
DESTINATION:TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF
THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND BACK TO POINTS WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG.
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ORIGIN: FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG
DESCRIPTION: TRIPS MUST BE BETWEEN POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND THE SAME GROUP BACK TO THE STARTING POINTS
WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG
TIME-TABLES: PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL WITHIN THE APPLICANTES AREA OF OPERATION.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE APPROVAL OF THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY.
4. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
5. THIS SERVICE IS FOR THE CONVEYANCE OF GROUPS OF PASSENGERS ON
PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS INCLUDING SPECIAL EVENTS WITH A CHAUFFER DRIVEN VEHICLE.
6. A mm SPECIAL EVENTS L MEANS A CULTURAL, MARRIAGE, FUNERALS, RELIGIOUS,
SPORTING (SUPPORTERS OR PARTICIPANTS), RECREATIONAL EVENT, OR ANY
ENTERTAINMENT, CONFERENCE, EXHIBITION OR SHOW, WHICH IS TO OCCUR OR BE HELD
ON A SPECIFIC DAY OR A NUMBER OF SPECIFIC CONSECUTIVE DAYS AT A
PREDETERMINED VENUE OR VENUES.
7. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A LONG DISTANCE SERVICE THE HOLDER MUST KEEP IN THE
VEHICLE A COMPLETE PASSENGER LIST AS PRESCRIBED, NAMELY, NAME OF PASSENGER,
CONTACT PERSON, CONTACT NUMBER AND ADDRESS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8396187. (2) MOKWENA AT ID NO 5805135622089. (3) DISTRICT: PRETORIA.
POSTAL ADDRESS: 29 MOROBE STREET, ATTERIDGEVILLE WEST, EXTENSION 6, 0008.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 8 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER.
(7) AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE OF: EDUCATION SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8956212
DESTINATION: TO JACARANDA PRIMARY SCHOOL AT PRETORIA UNDER TSHWANE METRO.
ORIGIN: FROM ATTERIDGEVILLE.
DESCRIPTION: THE EDUCATION SERVICE IS SPECIFICALLY FOR THE CONVEYANCE OF
LEARNERS, STUDENTS, PRE-SCHOOL CHILDREN, AND SUPERVISORS BETWEEN PLACES OF
RESIDENCE (THEIR) AND EDUCATION, INSTITUTIONS.
TIME TABLES: THE SCHEDULES FOR THIS SERVICE IS AS FOLLOWS:
DEPARTURE TIMES: 05H40 AM AND 07H14 AM
RETURN TIMES: 13H30 PM AND 15H30 PM
DETAILED ROUTE DESCRIPTION:
STARTING POINT FROM 29 MOROBE STREET AT 05H40 TURN RIGHT TO VERGENOEG
STREET, TURN LEFT TO SCHURVEBERG THEN TURN RIGHT TO DR. F.W NKOMO FOLLOW
THE ROAD UNTIL TURN RIGHT TO TRANS ORANGE ROAD TURN LEFT TO QWAGGA ROAD,
TURN RIGHT TO ROGER DYSON ROAD TURN RIGHT TO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD TURN
RIGHT TO PAUL KRUGER STREET THEN FIRST PICK UP TWO CHILDREN HOUSE NO: 2636
MAMKAMP VALHALLA 06H30, PICK UP ANOTHER TWO CHILDREN AT HOUSE NO: 2631
MAMKAMP VALHALLA AT 06H35, TURN BACK TO PAUL KRUGER STREET TURN LEFT TO
HENDRY WILLIAMS ROAD TURN RIGHT TO PIET RETIEF ROAD TURN RIGHT TO ANDRIES
PRETORIUS ROAD, TURN LEFT TO PIERRE VAN REYNVELD ROAD TURN LEFT TO CONRAAD
BRITS ROAD HOUSE NO: 5 PICK UP TWO CHILDREN AT 06H50 TURN RIGHT TO
THOMASKROON STREET HOUSE NO: 13 PICK UP ONE CHILD AT 07H00, TURN BACK TO
ANDRIES PRETORIUS TURN LEFT HENDRICK POTGIETER ROAD TURN LEFT TO
SCHURVEBERG ROAD TURN LEFT TO 9TH STREET TURN LEFT TO INDIGO STREET UNTIL
TO JACARANDA PRIMARY SCHOOL TO DROP OFF LEARNERS AT 07H15. AFTER SCHOOL
ALL LEARNERS FROM 13H30 AND USE SAME ROUTES BACK TO THEIR DESTINATION.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL AUTHORITIES WHERE THE OPERATOR OPERATES.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE BOARD ON
AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
4. THE OPERATOR IS ALSO ALLOWED TO TRANSPORT INDIVIDUALS OR GROUPS OF
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PASSENGERS (LEARNERS AND EDUCATORS) TO AND FROM THEIR EDUCATIONAL
INSTITUTION ON UNSCHEDULED TRIPS THAT ARE CONCERNED EXCLUSIVELY WITH
EDUCATION-RELATED ACTIVITIES.RSON, CONTACT NUMBER AND ADDRESS)
5. THE HOLDER OF THIS OPERATING LICENCE MUST HAVE IN THEIR VEHICLE, AT ALL
TIMES, A COMPLETED PASSENGER LIST REFLECTING THE NAME, CONTACT PERSON,
CONTACT NUMBER AND ADDRESS OF EACH PASSENGER.
6. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY APPROVAL.
7. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.
THE CONVEYANCE OF CHARTER TYPE SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8956212
DESTINATION: TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF
THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND BACK TO POINTS WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG.
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG
DESCRIPTION: TRIPS MUST BE BETWEEN POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND THE SAME GROUP BACK TO THE STARTING POINTS
WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG.
TIME TABLES: PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS
SERVICE CONDITION IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL WITHIN THE APPLICANTES AREA OF OPERATION.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE APPROVAL OF THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY.
4. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
5. THIS SERVICE IS FOR THE CONVEYANCE OF GROUPS OF PASSENGERS ON
PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS INCLUDING SPECIAL EVENTS WITH A CHAUFFER DRIVEN VEHICLE.
6. A mmSPECIAL EVENTEE MEANS A CULTURAL, MARRIAGE, FUNERALS, RELIGIOUS,
SPORTING (SUPPORTERS OR PARTICIPANTS), RECREATIONAL EVENT, OR ANY
ENTERTAINMENT, CONFERENCE, EXHIBITION OR SHOW, WHICH IS TO OCCUR OR BE HELD
ON A SPECIFIC DAY OR A NUMBER OF SPECIFIC CONSECUTIVE DAYS AT A
PREDETERMINED VENUE OR VENUES.
7. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A LONG DISTANCE SERVICE THE HOLDER MUST KEEP IN THE
VEHICLE A COMPLETE PASSENGER LIST AS PRESCRIBED, NAMELY, NAME OF PASSENGER,
CONTACT PERSON, CONTACT NUMBER AND ADDRESS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8396240. (2) DE WEE SP ID NO 5609245883080. (3) DISTRICT: PRETORIA.
POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 3505, PRETORIA, PRETORIA, 0001. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)
AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE OF: TOURIST SERVICE AND CHARTER TYPE SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:8950279
DESTINATION: TO ALL TOURIST ATTRACTIONS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH
AFRICA.
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS WITHIN GAUTENG
DESCRIPTION: TOURISTS AND THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS FROM POINTS WITHIN GAUTENG
TO TOURIST ATTRACTIONS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
TABLES: ON PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
TRANSPORT REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL AUTHORITIES WHERE THE OPERATOR OPERATES.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
4. NO DAILY SCHEDULED SERVICES OPERATING IN ACCORDANCE WITH A TIMETABLE
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WILL BE UNDERTAKEN BY THE HOLDER OF THIS OPERATING LICENSE IN TERMS OF THIS
AUTHORITY FROM ANY POINT REFERRED TO IN THE SAID AUTHORITY TO ANY OTHER
POINT REFERRED TO HEREIN.
5. THE SAME TOURIST SHALL EMBARK AND DISEMBARK AT THE SAME POINT OF
EMBARKING NOT WITHSTANDING THAT THE POINT OF EMBARKING MAY DIFFER FROM THE
POINT OF DISEMBARKING.
6. TOURISTS TRAVEL AS A GROUP AND THE TOURISTS. THE COMPRISING SUCH A GROUP
SHALL EMBARK AND DISEMBARK AS A GROUP AT THE SAME POINT OF EMBARKING NOT
WITHSTANDING THAT THE POINT OF EMBARKING MAY DIFFER FROM THE POINT OF
DISEMBARKING.
7. WHEN TOURISTS ARE CONVEYED THE DRIVER OF THE VEHICLE TO WHICH THIS
OPERATING LICENSE RELATES OR ANY OTHER PERSON ACCOMPANYING THE TOURISTS,
FURNISHES SUCH TOURISTS WITH INFORMATION OR COMMENTS WITH REGARD TO ANY
MATTER, SUCH A DRIVER OR ANY OTHER PERSON MUST BE REGISTERED AS A TOURIST
GUIDE FOR THE RELEVANT GEOGRAPHICAL AREA IN WHICH THE CONVEYANCE TAKES
PLACE OR BE REGISTERED AS A SPECIALIST TOUR GUIDE (SECTION 21 OF THE
TOURISM ACT) TOUR GUIDE APPROPRIATE TO THAT AREA OR RELEVANT MATTER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A VEHICLE TRANSPORTING LESS THAN NINE PASSENGERS THE
DRIVER CAN ALSO ACT AS THE TOUR GUIDE PROVIDED THAT HE/SHE IS QUALIFIED TO
DO SO.
9. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY APPROVAL
10. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.
THE CONVEYANCE : CHARTER TYPE SERVICE.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG.
DESCRIPTION: TRIPS MUST BE BETWEEN POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND TRANSPORTING THE SAME GROUP BACK TO THE
STARTING POINTS WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG.
TIME TABLES: PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCILA REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL WITHIN THE APPLICANTS AREA OF OPERATION.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
THE DATE OF ISSUE.
3.THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE APPROVAL OF THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY.
4. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
5. THIS SERVICE IS FOR THE CONVEYANCE OF GROUPS OF PASSENGERS ON
PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS INCLUDING SPECIAL EVENTS WITH A CHAUFFER DRIVEN VEHICLE.
6. A maSPECIAL EVENTEE MEANS A CULTURAL, MARRIAGE, FUNERALS, RELIGIOUS,
SPORTING (SUPPORTERS OR PARTICIPANTS), RECREATIONAL EVENT, OR ANY
ENTERTAINMENT, CONFERENCE, EXHIBITION OR SHOW, WHICH IS TO OCCUR OR BE HELD
ON A SPECIFIC DAY OR A NUMBER OF SPECIFIC CONSECUTIVE DAYS AT A
PREDETERMINED VENUE OR VENUES
7. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A LONG DISTANCE SERVICE THE HOLDER MUST KEEP IN THE
VEHICLE A COMPLETE PASSENGER LIST AS PRESCRIBED, NAMELY, NAME OF PASSENGER,
CONTACT PERSON, CONTACT NUMBER AND ADDRESS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8396241. (2) NKOSI SA ID NO 8404045535081. (3) DISTRICT: PRETORIA.
POSTAL ADDRESS: 0520 STATION PLACE, 190 SCHEIDING PLACE, PRETORIA, 0002.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 2 X 22 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
ORGANISED PARTIES. (7) AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE OF: CHARTER TYPE SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8956208
DESTINATION:TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF
THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND BACK TO POINTS WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG.
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG
DESCRIPTION: TRIPS MUST BE BETWEEN POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND THE SAME GROUP BACK TO THE STARTING POINTS
WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG
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TIME-TABLES: PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL WITHIN THE APPLICANTAS AREA OF OPERATION.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE APPROVAL OF THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY.
4. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
5. THIS SERVICE IS FOR THE CONVEYANCE OF GROUPS OF PASSENGERS ON
PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS INCLUDING SPECIAL EVENTS WITH A CHAUFFER DRIVEN VEHICLE.
6. A maSPECIAL EVENT2EL MEANS A CULTURAL, MARRIAGE, FUNERALS, RELIGIOUS,
SPORTING (SUPPORTERS OR PARTICIPANTS), RECREATIONAL EVENT, OR ANY
ENTERTAINMENT, CONFERENCE, EXHIBITION OR SHOW, WHICH IS TO OCCUR OR BE HELD
ON A SPECIFIC DAY OR A NUMBER OF SPECIFIC CONSECUTIVE DAYS AT A
PREDETERMINED VENUE OR VENUES.
7. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A LONG DISTANCE SERVICE THE HOLDER MUST KEEP IN THE
VEHICLE A COMPLETE PASSENGER LIST AS PRESCRIBED, NAMELY, NAME OF PASSENGER,
CONTACT PERSON, CONTACT NUMBER AND ADDRESS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8396242. (2) ASHTONS SELF DRIVE CC ID NO 9230810230048. (3)
DISTRICT: PRETORIA. POSTAL ADDRESS: 10 VLEILOERIE, WILKINSON STREET,
KILNERPARK, 0186. (4) ADDITIONAL VEHICLE. (5) 1 X 23 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TOURISTS. (7) AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE OF: TOURIST SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE: 8956209
DESTINATION: TO ALL TOURIST ATTRACTIONS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH
AFRICA.
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS WITHIN GAUTENG
DESCRIPTION: TOURIST AND THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS FROM POINTS WITHIN GAUTENG
TO TOURIST ATTRACTIONS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
TIME TABLES: ON PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL AUTHORITIES WHERE THE OPERATOR OPERATES.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
4. NO DAILY SCHEDULED SERVICES OPERATING IN ACCORDANCE WITH A TIMETABLE
WILL BE UNDERTAKEN BY THE HOLDER OF THIS OPERATING LICENSE IN TERMS OF THIS
AUTHORITY FROM ANY POINT REFERRED TO IN THE SAID AUTHORITY TO ANY OTHER
POINT REFERRED TO HEREIN.
5. THE SAME TOURIST SHALL EMBARK AND DISEMBARK AT THE SAME POINT OF
EMBARKING MAY DIFFER FROM THE POINT OF DISEMBARKING.
6. TOURISTS TRAVEL AS A GROUP AND THE TOURISTS. THE COMPRISING SUCH A GROUP
SHALL EMBARK AND DISEMBARK AS A GROUP AT THE SAME POINT OF EMBARKING NOT
WITHSTANDING THAT THE POINT OF EMBARKING MAY DIFFER FROM THE POINT OF
DISEMBARKING.
7. WHEN TOURISTS ARE CONVEYED THE DRIVER OF THE VEHICLE TO WHICH THIS
OPERATING LICENSE RELATES OR ANY OTHER PERSON ACCOMPANYING THE TOURISTS,
FURNISHES SUCH TOURISTS WITH INFORMATION OR COMMENTS WITH REGARD TO ANY
MATTER, SUCH A DRIVER OR ANY OTHER PERSON MUST BE REGISTERED AS A TOURIST
GUIDE FOR THE RELEVANT GEOGRAPHICAL AREA IN WHICH THE CONVEYANCE TAKES
PLACE OR BE REGISTERED AS A SPECIALIST TOUR GUIDE (SECTION 21 OF THE
TOURISM ACT) TOUR GUIDE APPROPRIATE TO THAT AREA OR RELEVANT MATTER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A VEHICLE TRANSPORTING LESS THAN NINE PASSENGERS THE
DRIVER CAN ALSO ACT AS THE TOUR GUIDE PROVIDED THAT HE/SHE IS QUALIFIED TO
DO SO.
9. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY APPROVAL
10. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY

STAATSKOERANT, 13 SEPTEMBER 2013 No. 36830 63

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.

OP.8396243. (2) SAINT GEORGE HOTEL CC ID NO 199201679523. (3) DISTRICT:
PRETORIA. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O.BOX 27710, SUNNYSIDE, PRETORIA, 0132. (4)
ADDITIONAL VEHICLE. (5) 2 X 5 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER.
(7) AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE OF: TOURIST SERVICE AND CHARTER TYPE SERVICE:
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:8956210
DESTINATION: TO ALL TOURIST ATTRACTIONS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH
AFRICA.
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS WITHIN GAUTENG
DESCRIPTION: TOURISTS AND THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS FROM POINTS WITHIN GAUTENG
TO TOURIST ATTRACTIONS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
TABLES: ON PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
TRANSPORT REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL AUTHORITIES WHERE THE OPERATOR OPERATES.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
DATE OF ISSUE.
3. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
4. NO DAILY SCHEDULED SERVICES OPERATING IN ACCORDANCE WITH A TIMETABLE
WILL BE UNDERTAKEN BY THE HOLDER OF THIS OPERATING LICENSE IN TERMS OF THIS
AUTHORITY FROM ANY POINT REFERRED TO IN THE SAID AUTHORITY TO ANY OTHER
POINT REFERRED TO HEREIN.
5. THE SAME TOURIST SHALL EMBARK AND DISEMBARK AT THE SAME POINT OF
EMBARKING NOT WITHSTANDING THAT THE POINT OF EMBARKING MAY DIFFER FROM THE
POINT OF DISEMBARKING.
6. TOURISTS TRAVEL AS A GROUP AND THE TOURISTS. THE COMPRISING SUCH A GROUP
SHALL EMBARK AND DISEMBARK AS A GROUP AT THE SAME POINT OF EMBARKING NOT
WITHSTANDING THAT THE POINT OF EMBARKING MAY DIFFER FROM THE POINT OF
DISEMBARKING.
7. WHEN TOURISTS ARE CONVEYED THE DRIVER OF THE VEHICLE TO WHICH THIS
OPERATING LICENSE RELATES OR ANY OTHER PERSON ACCOMPANYING THE TOURISTS,
FURNISHES SUCH TOURISTS WITH INFORMATION OR COMMENTS WITH REGARD TO ANY
MATTER, SUCH A DRIVER OR ANY OTHER PERSON MUST BE REGISTERED AS A TOURIST
GUIDE FOR THE RELEVANT GEOGRAPHICAL AREA IN WHICH THE CONVEYANCE TAKES
PLACE OR BE REGISTERED AS A SPECIALIST TOUR GUIDE (SECTION 21 OF THE
TOURISM ACT) TOUR GUIDE APPROPRIATE TO THAT AREA OR RELEVANT MATTER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A VEHICLE TRANSPORTING LESS THAN NINE PASSENGERS THE
DRIVER CAN ALSO ACT AS THE TOUR GUIDE PROVIDED THAT HE/SHE IS QUALIFIED TO
DO SO.
9. THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY APPROVAL
10. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.
THE CONVEYANCE : CHARTER TYPE SERVICE.
NATIONAL ROUTE CODE:
BOARD ROUTE CODE:
ORIGIN: FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG.
DESCRIPTION: TRIPS MUST BE BETWEEN POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
GAUTENG TO POINTS WITH A COMMON DESTINATION WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND TRANSPORTING THE SAME GROUP BACK TO THE
STARTING POINTS WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF GAUTENG.
TIME TABLES: PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS.
SERVICE CONDITIONS IMPOSED BY THE GAUTENG PROVINCILA REGULATORY ENTITY:
1. THIS OPERATING LICENSE IS SUBJECT TO ALL RELEVANT PROVISIONS OF THE
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT 05 OF 2009, THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT
REGULATIONS OF 2009, THE REGULATIONS OF GAUTENG PUBLIC TRANSPORT REGULATORY
ENTITY OF 2011, NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 93 OF 1996, REGULATIONS IN TERMS
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, 1996 AND ALL THE BY-LAWS RELEVANT TO THE
LOCAL WITHIN THE APPLICANTES AREA OF OPERATION.
2. A VALID CERTIFICATE OF FITNESS (COF) MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE GAUTENG
PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY ON AN ANNUAL BASIS, THAT IS, ONE YEAR FROM THE
THE DATE OF ISSUE.
3.THE VEHICLE THAT WAS APPROVED FOR THE OPERATIONS SHALL NOT BE ALTERED
WITHOUT THE APPROVAL OF THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL REGULATORY ENTITY.
4. THE DISTINGUISHING MARK ISSUED WITH THE OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE
DISPLAYED ON THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES IN THE MANNER PRESCRIBED.
5. THIS SERVICE IS FOR THE CONVEYANCE OF GROUPS OF PASSENGERS ON
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PRE-ARRANGED TRIPS INCLUDING SPECIAL EVENTS WITH A CHAUFFER DRIVEN VEHICLE.
6. A mm SPECIAL EVENTEE MEANS A CULTURAL, MARRIAGE, FUNERALS, RELIGIOUS,
SPORTING (SUPPORTERS OR PARTICIPANTS), RECREATIONAL EVENT, OR ANY
ENTERTAINMENT, CONFERENCE, EXHIBITION OR SHOW, WHICH IS TO OCCUR OR BE HELD
ON A SPECIFIC DAY OR A NUMBER OF SPECIFIC CONSECUTIVE DAYS AT A
PREDETERMINED VENUE OR VENUES
7. THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED IN THE PRESCRIBED MANNER.
8. IN THE CASE OF A LONG DISTANCE SERVICE THE HOLDER MUST KEEP IN THE
VEHICLE A COMPLETE PASSENGER LIST AS PRESCRIBED, NAMELY, NAME OF PASSENGER,
CONTACT PERSON, CONTACT NUMBER AND ADDRESS.
9. THE AUTHORITY AND CONDITIONS CONTAINED HEREIN MAY BE REVIEWED AT ANY
TIME.
NOTE: THESE CONDITIONS MUST BE DISPLAYED WITHIN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES.
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23 AUGUST 2013 GPGTSHW 636

1) AOGPGP0113867 2) TL MASHIGO 5305025722081 3) 612 JACOB STREET, GEZINA, PRETORIA, 0084
1 Menlyn Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 636 (23 Aug 2013)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), GASFONTEIN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2302(1001RA1001U100055451)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, JOIN
PARK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KIRKNNESS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH LYNWOOD ROAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
GLENWOOD, ROAD LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, JOIN JACQUELINE ROAD AND PROCEED TO GARSFONTEIN
EXTENSION 10 TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), FARIE GLEN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2303(1001RA1001UJO0055453)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, JOIN
PARK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KIRKNNESS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH LYNWOOD ROAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
ATTERBURY ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CLIFFENDALE ROAD, PROCEED TO OLD FARM
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OBERON STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ATTERBURY ROAD,
LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM DRIVE. PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
ATTEBURY ROAD. SAME ROUTE OPPOSITE TO BELLE-OMBRE
USING THE SAME ROUTE UP TO SKINNER STREET. PROCEED WITH SKINNER STREET AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VAN DER WALT STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
JERUSALEM STREET. PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2304(1001RA1001UK00055454)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO TO
PRINSLOO STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO RISSIK STREET, LOAD
AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH RISSIK STREET INTO WALKER STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED TO
CHARLES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO FERHESEN STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD AT BROOKLYN SQUARE,
JOIN WATERKLOOF ROAD AND TURN LEFT INTO ALBERT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DELY ROAD, LOAD AND
OFF-LOAD, PROCEED TO LOIS STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO ROSSLYN STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN
RIGHT AT GEN-LOUIS BOTHA DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO ISSISMUTS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED TO DELY ROAD, ENTER CONSTANTIA PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,

FOLLOW THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO BELLE-OMBRE VIA VAN DER WALT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED
STREET, PROCEED AND JOIN JERUSALEM STREET. PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET. TURN
LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED INTO BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MORELETA PARK TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2305(1001RA1001UL00055456)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, JOIN
SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO TO PRINSLOO
STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RISSIK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD PROCEED TO
WALKER STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED TO CHARLES STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO ATTERBURY ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD AT MENLYN CENTRE, TURN RIGHT INTO LOIS STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RUBENSTEIN ROAD, LOAD AND
OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO WEKKER STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO JACQUES STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO RUBENSTEIN ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO GEN. LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO LOIS STREET, PROCEED INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD TO MOOIKLOOF RIDGE, LOAD AND
OFF-LOAD.
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7.1.1.5. BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WILLOWS SHOPPING COMPLEX INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MEPTA)2301(1001R91001R300058565)FROM BELLE OMBRE STATION MAINTAXI RANK, LOAD; PROCEED
INTO PRINSLOO STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN
STREET, JOIN PARK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH PARK STREET INTO BURNETT STREET
OR TURN RIGHT INTO KIRKNESS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD STREET, LOAD
AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH LYNWOOD ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VERMOOTEN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO ROSSOUW STREET OR PROCEED STRAIGHT WITH LYNWOOD ROAD TO WAPADRAND.

THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO BELLE-OMBRE. USING SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT
STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET. PROCEED INTO JERUSALEM STREET. TURN RIGHT
INTO BOOM STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET; PROCEED INTO BELLE-OMBRE STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0113864 2) AJ MAHLANGU 6403085511087 3) 159 RIVENGO STREET, MORETELE VIEW,
2 MAMELODI, 0122 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 636 (23 Aug 2013)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM\MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY10011F00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
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ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY10011F00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY10011F00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
2
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GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE \PHOMOLONG \EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
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DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE \MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
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OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011Q00052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
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7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
-GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
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AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS \EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA1000Q210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1933 (1001MY10020G00170533)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MOLOTO , PROCEED AND PASS MOLOTO VILLAGE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KWAMHLANGA
TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND RETURN BACK TO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
DENNILTON ROAD, PROCEED AND OFFF LOAD AT MOTHETSI SHOPPING CENTER, PHILADELPHIA
HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO VERINA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DENNILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Gapamadi (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1934 (1001MY52096L10170534)DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK. GA-GAPANE
MAIN TAXI RANK FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, OFFRAMP INTO
TZANEEN ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS PIETERSBURG, TURN RIGHT INTO SOLOMON DALE ROAD, PROCEED
AND PASS MOEKETSI RAILWAY STATION, JOIN DUIWELKLOOF ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MODJADJI DRIVE ,
TURN LEFT INTO GA-KGAPANE MAIN TAXI RANK. OFF-LOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1935(1001P91001KT00170561)ALTERNATIVE: From N1 turn left into Rigel Avenue, turn right into Rigel
Avenue proceed straight and turn left into Nepture street proceed and turn left into Orion street and turn right into
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Muskejaad street proceed turn right into Cliff street proceed into Skilpal street proceed and turn left into Elephant street
proceed and turn left into Cliff street.
Proceed and off rand into Delmas Road turn right into Hans strydom proceed and join M10 Sunderland Ridge turn left
into Kruger Avenue turn right into Hofmeyer turn left into Botha Avenue proceed and turn right into M19 Cantonment
Road.
Proceed and join Rabie proceed and turn left into Jean Avenue proceed and turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Avenue.
Proceed and turn left into Embarkment road proceed and turn right into Gordon Hood and turn left into Heuwel Avenue
proceed and turn right into Mike Crawford street proceed into Centurion taxi rank.
RETURN ROUTE FROM CENTURION TO MAMELODI
Nellmapius to John Voster.
From Centurion main taxi rank proceed and turn right into South street proceed and turn right into Heuwel street proceed
and turn left into John Voster proceed and turn left into Nellmapius road proceed straight pass R21 proceed and turn left
into Delmas Road proceed and turn right into N1 north proceed and join N4 proceed and turn left into Water Meyer
proceed and join Watloo Road proceed and turn right into Tsamaya Road, proceed and turn right into Denneboom main
taxi rank.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936(1000PH1001TZ00170565)From Silverton station on Moreleta street proceed straight towards west
turn right into Dykor street proceed straight, turn left into Stormvoel street proceed straight turn right into Malgas road and
turn left into East Lynn taxi rank. Drop off and load all the way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn right into Cresswell street proceed turn
left into koedoespoort street proceed straight into Baviaanspoort road and turn left into Malgas street and turn left into
East Lynn taxi tank. Drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1937(1000PH1000PH00170570)FROM SILVERTON RAILWAY STATION TO AROUND SILVERTON
AREA
From Silverton station on More leta street towards west proceed straight turn left into Cresswell street proceed turn right
into Pretoria Road proceed straight turn left into Cussonia street proceed straight turn left into Onida street proceed join
Fakkel street proceed straight turn left into Moreleta street to Silverton station load and off load. Drop off and load all the
way.
B. From Silverton station on More leta street toward west into Dykor street proceed straight turn left into Pretoria street
proceed and turn right into Fakkel street proceed and turn left into President street proceed straight turn left into Van wyk
street proceed straight turn left into Jansmyn street proceed and turn right into Fountain street proceed turn left into
More leta street. Proceed up to Silverton station informal taxi rank, drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM\MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DE LA REY (Lyttleton Manor) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1938(1001P91372YD00170574)ALTERNATIVE
From Denneboom - Simon Ver Mooten turn left proceed - drop and load on corner Hans Strydom (M10) and R104
Bronkhorstpruit) proceed straight drop and load into Mooiplaas A.H. proceed into Pienaarspoort A.H. area drop and load
proceed and turn right on R515 (R25) Kempton park.
Proceed into Bapsfontein A.H. Road. Proceed drop & load in Donkerhoek A.H. area proceed drop/load in Boschkop A.H.
area proceed drop/load in Kanana informal settlement area.
Proceed and turn left into R25 drop/load on Rietfontein A.H. area proceed drop/load in Dorstfontein A.H. area proceed
drop/load in Vaalbank A.H. area. Proceed and turn left into Dela Ray street proceed turn right into Lamhan street informal
taxi rank.
Return the same route drop off and load all the way.
RETURN ROUTE
From Onbekend informal taxi rank proceed straight on R25 Bronkhorstpruit Road proceed and pass corner M6 and R25
informal taxi rank proceed on R25 north and turn left into R515 (R25) proceed and turn left into R104 proceed and turn
right into Hans Strydom proceed into Mamelodi East taxi rank drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE (SOSHANGUVE) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936A(1001QA1000MW00170899)From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi via Stormvoel Road into N1
High way join to Bakwena Platinum Road- join Mabopane High Way (R80) -join Commissioner Street- proceed and turn
right into Buitekant Street - proceed and turn left into Rietgat Taxi Rank and back to Mamelodi using the same route off
loading only.
From Rietgat Taxi rank in Soshanguve- turn right into Buitekant Street- proceed into Commissioner Street -join
Mabopane High Way (R80) join Bakwena Platinum Road join N1 High Way into Stormvoel Road turn right into
Denneboom Taxi rank off loading only and return back to Soshanguve using the same route.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi turn left into Stormvoel road, proceed with Stormvoel road, turn right into N1

Pietersburg High Way proceed and turn left into Walmanstal R163 road proceed and turn right into Hammanskraal R101
road, turn right into Rooival R101 road proceed and turn right into Soutpans M35 road, proceed and turn left into
Soshanguve road and turn right into Commissioner road proceed and turn right into Buitekant Street proceed and turn left
into Rietgat Taxi Rank in Soshanguve and return using the same route( back to denneboom taxi rank) in Mamelodi.

7.1.1.4 MAMELODI EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1931A1(10024D1001Q600170903)From Mamelodi East informal Taxi Rank join Baviaan Road proceed
and turn left into Zambezi/ cullinan Road proceed, drop and load at Baviaanspoort, kameeldrift, Zambezi Shopping mall,
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kolonade, Sinoville proceed and turn right into Lavender road, turn left into Onderstepoort, proceed and pass Akasia
proceed and join Brits Road proceed and join Rosslyn road proceed and turn left into Rosslyn Shopping Centre proceed
and turn left into Rosslyn Taxi Rank drop and load all the way.
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1) AOGPGP0113863 2) MA TSEBE 7004075311089 3) 563 A SOUTTER STR, PTA WEST, PRETORIA, 0183
7 PRETORIA RANDBURG SOSHANGUVE TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 22 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 636 (23 Aug 2013)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHPRSTA2901(1001N41001NU10052704)FROM PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAINTAXI RANK ,LOAD TURN
LEFT INTO COWIE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO JOIN R55, LOAD ONLY, PROCEED
STRAIGHT TURN RIGHT INTO R511,DROP OF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO ERASMIA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO GEHARDSVILLE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO LAEZONIA, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN INTO DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, RETURN AND TURN RIGHT INTO
R511, PROCEED TO DIEPSLLOT EXTENTIONS 1, 2, 4, 5, 7, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
FOURWAYS CROSSING, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WILLIAM NICOL, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN
RIGHT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO BIG BEN MAIN TAXI RANK
DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
(HILL TOP TAXI RANK)RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK . DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:

FROM RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK , LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BIG BEN MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD ONLY,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO, WILLIAM
NICOL STREET, PROCEED AND STRAIGHT AND JOIN R511, LOAD AT FOURWAYS CROSSING, TURN LEFT INTO
DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R511, PROCEED TO LAEZONIA, DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO GEHARDSVILLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO M26, PROCEED
TO ERASMIA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED INTO LAUDIUM, DROP
OFF ONLY, PROCEED TO ISCOR, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO, QUAGGA ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO CHURCH STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGITER STREET, DROP OFF
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO VERMEULEN, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO DUTOIT STREET, DROP OFF,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POTGITER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER INTO BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHPRSTA2901A1 (1001R91001R810052706)ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R55, LOAD
AT ISCOR, PROCEED TO LAUDIUM, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SUNDERLAND RIDGE ELIMAN
STREET INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP AND LOAD, PROCEED WITH R55, TURN RIGHT INTO MIMOSA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO M001 PLAS INFORMAL SETTLEMENT, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON MIMOSSA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED TO HEUWELOORD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
INTO BLUEHILLS INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MAIN STREET, DROP
OFF ONLY, PROCEED LEEUKOP CORRECTIONAL SERVICES, DROP ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOERD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT BIG BEN MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOERD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO JOIN JAN SMUTS AVENUE , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
RANDBURG MALL MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK , LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BIG BEN MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD ONLY,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO, WILLIAM
NICOL STREET, PROCEED AND STRAIGHT AND JOIN R511, LOAD AT FOURWAYS CROSSING, TURN LEFT INTO
DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R511, PROCEED TO LAEZONIA, DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO GEHARDSVILLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO M26, PROCEED
TO ERASMIA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED INTO LAUDIUM, DROP
OFF ONLY, PROCEED TO ISCOR, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO, QUAGGA ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO CHURCH STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGITER STREET, DROP OFF
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO VERMEULEN, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO DUTOIT STREET, DROP OFF,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POTGITER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER INTO BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.3. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND BLUEHILLS TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHPRSTA2902(1001RA1001RC10052707)FROM PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED TO ISCOR, LOAD, PROCEED TO LAUDIUM,
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WIERDER ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED INTO ELDO GLEN,
DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON
WILLEM BOTHA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
SUNDERLAND RIDGE ELIMAN STREET INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON
ELIMAN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MIMOSA STREET,
PROCEED TO M001 PLASS INFORMAL SETTLEMENT, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON MIMOSA
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JOHAN STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LOCHER
ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
OLIVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, PROCEED INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXTENSION 1 UP TO 26, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,MAKE A U-TURN ON OLVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLUE HILLS INFORMAL TAXI RANK, LOAD AN OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R114, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO ALETA AVENUE, DROP OFF, TURN LEFT INTO LOUISE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO ESCOURT AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 (OLD JOHANNESBURG
ROAD) TURN LEFT INTO GATEWAY INFORMAL TAXI RANK, PROCEED WITH R101 AND TURN RIGHT INTO M31,
TURN LEFT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER THE REEDS PICK N PAY, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SAMRAND ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
OLIVENHOUTBOSCH MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

PROCEED BACK TO PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.4. BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND BLUEHILLS TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHPRSTA2902A1(1001R91001RC10052708)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBART STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R28, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N14, TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH INFORMAL TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

PROCEED BACK TO PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK USING SAME ROUTE

RETURN ROUTE: (....TOUT....)
FROM OLIVENHOUTBOSCH INFORMAL TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, TURN LEFT INTO N14, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, OFFRAMP AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, TURN LEFT
INTO MIDSTREAM ROAD, PROCEED AND MAKE A U-TURN ON MIDSTREAM ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD AT
MIDTREAM INFORMAL TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N14 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH
EXTENSION 1 - 26, MAKE A U-TURN ON OLIVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVEHOUTBOSCH
INFORMAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD.

PROCEED AND RETURN BACK TO PRETORIA USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.5. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHPRSTA2903(10010K1001RB10052709)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED INTO MABOPANE HIGH
WAY (R80), TURN LEFT INTO DASPOORT TUNNEL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO TRANSORANGE ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO JOIN R55, LOAD ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN RIGHT
INTO R511,DROP OF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO ERASMIA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO GEHARDSVILLE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO LAEZONIA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN INTO DIEPSLOOT
MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, RETURN AND TURN RIGHT INTO R511, PROCEED TO DIEPSLLOT
EXTENTIONS 1, 2, 4, 5, 7, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO FOURWAYS CROSSING, DROP OFF ONLY,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WILLIAM NICOL, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD
STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO BIG BEN MAIN TAXI RANK DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO (HILL TOP TAXI RANK)RANDBURG MAIN
TAXI RANK . DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:

FROM RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK , LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BIG BEN MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD ONLY,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO, WILLIAM
NICOL STREET, PROCEED AND STRAIGHT AND JOIN R511, LOAD AT FOURWAYS CROSSING, TURN LEFT INTO
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DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R511, PROCEED TO LAEZONIA, DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO GEHARDSVILLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO M26, PROCEED
TO ERASMIA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED INTO LAUDIUM, DROP
OFF ONLY, PROCEED TO ISCOR, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO QUAGGA ROAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TRANSORANGE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DASPOORT TUNNEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R80
(MABOPANE HIGHWAY), PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.6. BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KOEDOE KAFFE INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHPRSTA2904(1001R91001RD10052710)FROM BELLE OMBRE MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD TURN
LEFT INTO COWIE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET TURN RIGHTN INTO CHURCH
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO JOIN R55, LOAD ONLY, PROCEED
STRAIGHT TURN RIGHT INTO R511,DROP OF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO ERASMIA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO GEHARDSVILLE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO LAEZONIA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO R114, PROCEED AND OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BEYERS NAUDE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KOEDOE KAFFE (HONEYDEW)INFORMAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.7. BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHPRSTA2905(1001RE1001RF00052711)FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
COWIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBART STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO R28, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N14, TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO MIDRAND BLUE HILLS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND STRAIGHT INTO NEW ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS THORNTON SHOPPING CENTER,
TURN LEFT INTO ARTHUR AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO R562, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO
DIEPSLOOT EXTENTIONS, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.8. BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(PRSTA)2905.A1(1001R91001RE10121814)FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO COWIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBART STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO R28, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N14, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO R114,
DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO GARDENER ROSS WEST STREET, PROCEED INTO WIERDAPARK
MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R114, PROCCED TO
KNOPPIESLAAGTE SECTION, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT NTO R511, TURN RIGHT INTO DIEPLOOT
SECTIONS, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND ENTER DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD

PROCEED BACK TO PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND BLUEHILLS TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(PRSTA)2902A1(1001RA1001RC10164580)FROM PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI
RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R55 TO ISCOR, LOAD, PROCEED TO LAUDIUM, LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WIERDE ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED INTO ELDO GLEN, DROP OFF
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE
A U-TURN ON WILLEM BOTHA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURNN RIGHT INTO SUNDERLAND RIDGE ELIMAN STREET INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
MAKE A U-TURN ON ELIMAN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO MIMOSA STREET, PROCEED TO M001 PLAAS INFORMAL SETTLEMENT, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-
TURN ON MIMOSA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JOHAN STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD , TURN
LEFT INTO LOCHER ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO OLIEVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, PROCEED INTO OLIEVENHOUTBOSCH EXTENSION 1 UP TO
26, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON OLIEVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLUEHILLS INFORMAL TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIEVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R114,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIHGT INTO ALETA AVENUE, DROP OFF AND LOAD , TURN LEFT INTO LOUISE
ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK
VERWOERD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD TURN LEFT INTO ESCOURT AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101 (OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD) TURN LEFT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE NORTH, WILLEN BOTHA,
JOHN FOSTER DRIVE INTO CENTURION CENTRAL BUSINESS DISTRICT (CBD) TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED BACK TO R101 AND INTO GATEWAY INFORMAL TAXI RANK INTO M31 TURN LEFT INTO
ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER THE REEDS PICK N PAY, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SAMRAND ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
OLIEVENHOUTBOSCH MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
PROCEED BACK TO PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 PRETORIA DAIRY MALL MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BARAGWANATH HOSPITAL MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
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GPTSHPRSTA2907A1(1001YH1001S310174257)FROM PRETORIA PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN N1 TOWARDS
JOHANNESBURG, PROCEED AND JOIN M1, PROCEED AND OFFRAMP INTO OLD POTCHEFSTROOM ROAD TO
BARAGWANATH HOSPITAL TAXI RANK AND RETURN VIA UNISA, RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.
MARABASTAD TAXI RANK STRAIGHT AND JOIN N1 TOWARDS JOHANNESBURG, PROCEED AND JOIN M1,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP INTO OLD POTCHEFSTROOM ROAD TO BARAGWANATH HOSPITAL TAXI RANK AND
RETURN VIA UNISA, RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE
FROM BARAGWANATH TAXI RANK TO SOSHANGUVE VIA UNISA, SUNNYSIDE OR CENTRAL PRISON IN
POTGIETER STREET TO VIA BROWN STREET , MARABASTAD TO SOSHANGUVE STATION,

7.1.1.1 BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVAENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHPRSTA2902A2(1001R910024C10175824)FROM PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED TO ISCOR, LOAD, PROCEED TO LAUDIUM,
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WIERDER ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED INTO ELDO GLEN,
DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON
WILLEM BOTHA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
SUNDERLAND RIDGE ELIMAN STREET INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON
ELIMAN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MIMOSA STREET,
PROCEED TO M001 PLASS INFORMAL SETTLEMENT, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON MIMOSA
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JOHAN STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LOCHER
ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
OLIVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, PROCEED INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXTENSION 1 UP TO 26, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,MAKE A U-TURN ON OLVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLUE HILLS INFORMAL TAXI RANK, LOAD AN OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R114,CRHIMTE WEG OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ALETA AVENUE, WIERDA PARK TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO LOUISE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOERD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ESCOURT AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 (OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD) TURN LEFT INTO GATEWAY INFORMAL TAXI
RANK, PROCEED WITH R101 AND TURN RIGHT INTO M31, TURN LEFT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED
AND ENTER THE REEDS PICK N PAY, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO SAMRAND ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND
LOAD.

PROCEED BACK TO PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK USING SAME ROUTE
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1) AOGPGP0113861 2) MATHULE BETHUEL MAKGERU 3) 37288 LEHLALERWA STREET, MAMELODI EAST, T,
6 8103115525085 0122 Mamelodi Local Long Distance Taxi Association

4) LGPGP0167815 Amendment of Route 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 636 (23 Aug 2013)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MACHIDING MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2006.1NP(1001MY10021Q00056755)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R573,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS KWA MHLANGA, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO DENILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MACHIDING ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MACHIDING MAIN TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KWANDEBELE -KWA MHLANGA MAIN TAXI RANK*
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2007.INP(1001MY10021R00056758)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT R573, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO KWA MHLANGA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), FALBANK MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2008.1NP(1001MY10021S00056759)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO R573, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED TO MOLOTO VILLAGE,
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN INTO R568, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VALBANK ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO VALBANK MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2010.1NP(1001MY10020800056761)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET, PROCEED SILVERTON, PROCEED INTO PRETORIA STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BRONKHOSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLAOD AND LOAD,

RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001(1001MY1001R900056743)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY SHOPPING
CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED TO KILNER
PARK SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPANSBERG ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO QUEENSWOOD SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
RIETEN DALE OLD AGE HOSPITAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001.A1(1001MY1001R900056746)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY
SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED
INTO MICHEAL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO VILLERIA, DROP OFF AN DLOAD, PROCEED TO GEZINA, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HF VERWOERD 9TH AVENUE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO HF VERWOERD HOSPITAL, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO PRINSLOO TAXI RANK, OFFLOA, PROCEED
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AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED TO MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VOORTEKKER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STRET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,...CONTINUE USING SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING TO BELLE OMBRE, ALL THE WAY BACK TO
DENNEBOOM STATIO MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Pretorius & Van Der Waldt (Pretorius & Van Der Waldt)
(Destination) -GPTSH(MALLDTA)2002(1001MY1000L800056748)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED TO SILVERTON, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA VAN DER WALT STREET INFORMAL TAXI, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET,... PROCEED USING THE
SAME ROUTE BACK TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2003(1001MY1001KB00056749)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK LOAD AND PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUFFERZONE SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO IKAGENG SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 6, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL
THE WAY, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 5, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE, FROM EXTENTION 5 TO DENNEBOOOM,
FROM EXTENTION FIVE LOAD, RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE, LOADING AND OFFLOADNG ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.9. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2004(1001MY1001KB00056750)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , LOAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO MAHUBE VALLEY , TURN RIGHT INTO BOKAMOSO
ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON STREET , OFFLOAD AND
LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOADN AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY ,AND
TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2005(1001MY1001KB00056751)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOVANE STREET , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRYDOM STREET , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON , PROCEED AND PASS PHASE 5
SECTION , PROCEED TO SECTION 11 ,OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO SECTION EXTENTION 22 ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD AFTER TRAFFIC CIRCLE
MAKE A U-TURN INTO HECTOR PETERSON AND
RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Origin), Akasia (Northern Pretoria) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2012(1001KB1201GG00170129)MAMELODI TO WONDERPARK
FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK(MAHUBE) TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDJOM, TURN LEFT
INTO BAVIAANSPOORT WEG, PROCEED INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE, PROCEED PASS KOLONADE
SHOPPING COMPLEX OFFLOADING, PROCEED PASS SINOVILLE. OFFLOAD AND PROCEED PASS
WONDERBOOM STATION, OFFLOAD AND TURN LEFT INTO GERITZ MARITZ STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE. OFFLOAD AND LOAD, RETURN BACK TO MAMELODI EAST (MAHUBE) TAXI RANK USING
THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Origin), Daveyton Square (Daveyton Square) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA) 2113(1001KB1000P610195630)From Mahube Maxcity Taxi Rank turn left into M8 proceed to Hans
Strydom (Solomon Mahlangu ) M10 road load and offload, pass Vista University load and offload proceed to Nellmaphius
load and offload proceed to Trade Centre Six Fountains load and offload , proceed turn left into Graham road M6
(Onbekend), proceed pass Silverlakes offload and turn into R25 load and offload , proceed pass Wellbekend Police
Station load and offload, turn left into R50 Delmas road proceed and turn right into Hollfontein road proceed into
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Ethwathwa proceed into Esse len street load and offload, proceed into the Circle turn left and proceed into Square Taxi
Rank load and offload using the same route back to Mamelodi Maxcity Taxi Rank.
On return:From Square Mall Taxi Rank turn right into Esse len street straight to the Circle Jan Heald street proceed
straight to Kingsway road and turn right into Pretoria R51, proceed straight into M44 Bronkhorspruit road and turn left into
Pamona M32, proceed straight into R24 and turn right, proceed into R21 to N1 North, proceed into N4 East ramp,
proceed into Watermeyer off ramp North, proceed straight into Watloo road over Masakhane Bridge into Tsamaya turn
right into Denneboom Taxi Rank load and offload, proceed into Tsamaya turn right and proceed to Mahube Maxcity Taxi
Rank, turn back using the same route to Daveyton Square Taxi Rank.
Alternative Route
From Square Mall Taxi Rank turn right into Esse len street straight to the Circle Jan Heald street proceed straight to
Kingsway road and turn right straight to Springs road R51 turn right into M44 Bronkhorspruit road, turn left into M32
Pamona road, proceed into R23 and proceed into R21 to N1 North, proceed into Stormvoel offramp, proceed and turn
right into Stormvoel road, proceed into baviaanspoort and turn left and proceed turn right into Eastlynn Sate lite Taxi rank
load and offload, proceed into Stormvoel road proceed load and offload pass Eersterust load and offload, proceed into
Denlyn Sate lite Taxi Rank load and offload, proceed into Tsamaya road turn right into Denneboom Taxi Rank load and
offload, proceed into Tsamaya and turn right, proceed to Mahube Maxcity Taxi Rank.

7.1.1.1 MAHUBE VALLEY (MAMELODI EAST) (Origin), CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2114(1000PR1001U900195631)From Mahube Maxcity Taxi Rank turn left to Hans Strydjom Road
proceed turn left into Hector Peterson Avenue proceed to Lusaka at Trafic Circle on Konyane Street offload and load and
get back to Hector Peterson Road proceed into Hector Peterson Avenue proceed past Kgarara Avenue on the left
proceed past Tepanyeko Avenue on the right proceed pick - up at corner at Tshukudu street next to Victory General
Dealer proceed past Meetsee -A - Bophelo Primary School on the right proceed past Benjamin Seema street proceed
past Maswanganye street proceed past Benjamin Seema street on the right proceed Shubane Street on the left past
Napasadi Street on the right proceed past the clinic on the left past Ndwandwa Street on the right past Rev. Smith Street
on the right turn left into Hans Strydjom proceed past Shilovane Street proceed past Mohwelere street / Hintercand
Avenue and Vista University Campus on the right proceed past Hartherland Landfill Road on the left proceed past
Nellmapuis on the right proceed past Alwyn street on the right proceed past Pretoria road (104) proceed and turn right
into the N4 Pretoria highway past Gateway industrial park on the right proceed to Simon Vermooten drive off- ramp on
the left past Rousseau road off - ramp on the left past Watermeyer street off -ramp on the left proceed past CSIR on the
left and tum left into the (N1) Johannesburg proceed past the King highway bridge proceed past Meiring Nause ( M6) off
- ramp on the laft proceed past Lynnwood road off- ramp on the left past Garsfontein road bridge (M10) proceed past
Rigel Avenue off-ramp on the left proceed past OR Tambo International Airport (21) proceed at (M18) Botha Avenue.
From (N1) Johannesburg South proceed on (M18) Botha Avenue and turn right into Alexandra roads proceed past Jean
Avenue proceed past Agri company offices on the right offload and load proceed and turn left into john Vooster Drive
(M17) proceed past the engine garage on the right proceed past the highveld Spar shopping centre on the right offload
and load proceed past Golf Estate on the left offload and load proceed past Golf Estate on the left offload and load past
Damelin College on the right on the right and proceed past Nellmapius Raod and turn right into South downs Mall drop off
and load proceed and back with John Vooster Drive (M17) to the CBD Taxi Rank, Centurion Drop Off.
RETURN JOURNEY
Pick- up from the CBD Taxi Rank in Centurion turn right into Lechen Avenue and turn right into South Street past
Continental Tyres and Tiger Wheel and tyre and turn right into Heuwel Street proceed and turn left into John Vooster
Drive 0(M17) proceed past the Centurion gate Mall and turn left into (N1) Polokwane Highway and proceed in the same
route in reverse and drop - off Lusaka at the Traffic Circle on Kenyana street.

7.1.1.1 MAHUBE VALLEY (MAMELODI EAST) (Origin), Akasia (Northern Pretoria) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2012A1(1000PR1201GG00195633)From Mamelodi East Taxi Rank ( Mahube) turn left into Tsamaya
Drive proceed at Balebogeng turn right into Cross Street proceed turn left into Ledwaba street proceed turn left into
Sibande street proceeed turn left into Tsomo Street proceed at the Traffic Circle turn left into Shabangu Street proceed at
Maseko temporary allocated Taxi Rank load and turn right into Pitje Street proceed at Traffic Circle turn left into
Sekhukhune Street proceed at Traffic Circle turn right into Kubone Street proceed at Traffic Circle turn left into Maphalla
Street proceed at Traffic Circle load and turn left into Denneboom Drive proceed turn right at Stormvoel Road proceed
turn right Jan Cotzee Street proceed at Spar Shopping Centre offload proceed at Baviaan Road turn right proceed turn
left into Zambezi Drive using our original Road to Akasia and back.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNEBOOM\MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2115(1001QA1001P900195634)Dennboom into Tsamaya road and turn left and proceed into
Stormvoel road proceed and pass Eersterus load and offload and proceed straight to East Lynn load and offload and
proceed into Traffic Circle turn right into Fry Street proceed and turn left into Benswart Street proceed into Cordonia
street offload and load proceed into Waverley Mall load and offload turn left into Heritzog proceed into Frates road and
turn left load and offload proceed into Benswart Street turn right load and offload proceed into Voortrekker road load and
offload proceed into Lavender road pass Wonderboom Junction load and offload proceed into D. F. Malan Drive proceed
into Mayville mall load and offload using Van Rensberg road turn right Mansfield Ave proceed into Fred Nicholson Street
load and offload proceed pass Eugen Marais Hospital load and offload proceed cross Voortrekker road load and offload
turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Drive proceed and turn left into Benswart road load and offload proceed and turn left into
Stormvoel road load and offload proceed pass EastLynn load and offload pass Eersterus load and offload proceed into
Denneboom.

7.1.1.1 Eerste Fabrieke (Eerste Fabrieke Station) (Origin), NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2116(100OPP1001Q900195635)EERSTE FABRIEKE TAXI RANK TO LUSAKA VIA NELLMAPUIS
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From Eerste Fabrieke Taxi rank proceed turn left into Alwyn Street load and offload proceed into Traffic circle load and
offload turn left into Hanstrydom road load and offload proceed turn right into Hatherley road load and offload proceed
into Hatherley Cemetry and surrounding sections (Areas) load and offload turn and return back to Hanstrydom turn right
proceed load and offload proceed turn right into Mohwelere Street load and offload proceed turn right to Hanstrydom
proceed load and offload into Mahube Valley Maxcity proceed to StoffelPark load and offload return using the same route
to Eerste Fabrieke Station.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2117(1001MY1001U900195637)From DenneboomTaxi rank turn left into Tsamaya Road proceed at
Masakhane Bridge iV turn left into Watloo road proceed and join Watermeyer road, turn right into N4 highway proceed
and turn left into N1 Johannesburg highway IV proceed until John Vorster Drive offramp iV proceed until Lenchen
Avenue North iV turn right and turn left into Centurion Taxi Rank and return (Back to Denneboom) turn into South street
and turn left into Hendrick Verwoed (R25)street change into John Vorster drive Witbank and proceed / turn left into
Watermeyer road IV change into Watloo road and turn left into Zasm road into Denneboom Taxi Rank.
fae ALTENATIVE ROAD FROM DENNEBOOM TO CENTURION TAXI RANK
From Denneboom Taxi rank turn left to Tsamaya road, proceed straight to Sternvoort Road IV turn left into Petrolium
road, proceed, turn right to Watloo Road, turn left into Pretoria Road proceed and turn right into Hans Strydjom road IV
proceed straight and join Delmas road join Littleton road IV turn right into Centurion Taxi rank IV offload and load turn
right into Botha street, again go back to Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi using the same route.
faa ALTENATIVE ROAD FROM CENTURION TO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK
Turn left into Botha Ave, proceed turn right into M10, left into Sunderland Ridge, proceed to M10 Garsfontein, proceed
pass R21, proceed pass M29 proceed pass M57, proceed pass M50 Delmas Road, proceed pass M33 into Lynwood
Ridge, proceed pass M30 into Menlyn proceed pass Gildah Street proceed pass S. T. Barnard Road proceed pass M11
Atterbury Road proceed pass M6 Onbekend Road, proceed pass Silverlake, proceed to Circle pass over N4 Witbank
Highway turn into Pretoria Road, proceed turn left into Simon Vermoeten Road iV proceed into Watl000 Road and turn
into right into Tsamaya Road into Denneboom Taxi Rank.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001(1001MY1001R900056743)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY SHOPPING
CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED TO KILNER
PARK SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPANSBERG ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO QUEENSWOOD SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
RIETEN DALE OLD AGE HOSPITAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.2. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001.A1(1001MY1001R900056746)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY
SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED
INTO MICHEAL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO VILLERIA, DROP OFF AN DLOAD, PROCEED TO GEZINA, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HF VERWOERD 9TH AVENUE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO HF VERWOERD HOSPITAL, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO PRINSLOO TAXI RANK, OFFLOA, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED TO MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VOORTEKKER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STRET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,... CONTINUE USING SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING TO BELLE OMBRE, ALL THE WAY BACK TO
DENNEBOOM STATIO MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Pretorius & Van Der Waldt (Pretorius & Van Der Waldt)
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2002(1001MY1000L800056748)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
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PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED TO SILVERTON, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA VAN DER WALT STREET INFORMAL TAXI, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET,... PROCEED USING THE
SAME ROUTE BACK TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.4. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2003(1001MY1001KB00056749)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK LOAD AND PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUFFERZONE SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO IKAGENG SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 6, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL
THE WAY, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 5, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE, FROM EXTENTION 5 TO DENNEBOOOM,
FROM EXTENTION FIVE LOAD, RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE, LOADING AND OFFLOADNG ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.5. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2004(1001MY1001KB00056750)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , LOAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO MAHUBE VALLEY , TURN RIGHT INTO BOKAMOSO
ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON STREET , OFFLOAD AND
LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOADN AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY ,AND
TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.2.1.6. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2005(1001MY1001KB00056751)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOVANE STREET , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRYDOM STREET , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON , PROCEED AND PASS PHASE 5
SECTION , PROCEED TO SECTION 11 ,OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO SECTION EXTENTION 22 ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD AFTER TRAFFIC CIRCLE
MAKE A U-TURN INTO HECTOR PETERSON AND
RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.7. MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Origin), Akasia (Northern Pretoria) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2012(1001KB1201GG00170129)MAMELODI TO WONDERPARK
FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK(MAHUBE) TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDJOM, TURN LEFT
INTO BAVIAANSPOORT WEG, PROCEED INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE, PROCEED PASS KOLONADE
SHOPPING COMPLEX OFFLOADING, PROCEED PASS SINOVILLE. OFFLOAD AND PROCEED PASS
WONDERBOOM STATION, OFFLOAD AND TURN LEFT INTO GERITZ MARITZ STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE. OFFLOAD AND LOAD, RETURN BACK TO MAMELODI EAST (MAHUBE? TAXI RANK USING
THE SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.8. MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Origin), Daveyton Square (Daveyton Square) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA) 2113(1001KB1000P610195630)From Mahube Maxcity Taxi Rank turn left into M8 proceed to Hans
Strydom (Solomon Mahlangu ) M10 road load and offload, pass Vista University load and offload proceed to Nellmaphius
load and offload proceed to Trade Centre Six Fountains load and offload , proceed turn left into Graham road M6
(Onbekend), proceed pass Silverlakes offload and turn into R25 load and offload , proceed pass Wellbekend Police
Station load and offload, turn left into R50 Delmas road proceed and turn right into Hollfontein road proceed into
Ethwathwa proceed into Esselen street load and offload, proceed into the Circle turn left and proceed into SquareTaxi
Rank load and offload using the same route back to Mamelodi Maxcity Taxi Rank.
On return:From Square Mall Taxi Rank turn right into Esselen street straight to the Circle Jan Heald street proceed
straight to Kingsway road and turn right into Pretoria R51, proceed straight into M44 Bronkhorspruit road and turn left into
Pamona M32, proceed straight into R24 and turn right, proceed into R21 to N1 North, proceed into N4 East ramp,
proceed into Watermeyer off ramp North, proceed straight into Watloo road over Masakhane Bridge into Tsamaya turn
right into Denneboom Taxi Rank load and offload, proceed into Tsamaya turn right and proceed to Mahube Maxcity Taxi
Rank, turn back using the same route to Daveyton Square Taxi Rank.
Alternative Route
From Square Mall Taxi Rank turn right into Esselen street straight to the Circle Jan Heald street proceed straight to
Kingsway road and turn right straight to Springs road R51 turn right into M44 Bronkhorspruit road, turn left into M32
Pamona road, proceed into R23 and proceed into R21 to N1 North, proceed into Stormvoel offramp, proceed and turn
right into Stormvoel road, proceed into baviaanspoort and turn left and proceed tum right into Eastlynn Satelite Taxi rank
load and offload, proceed into Stormvoel road proceed load and offload pass Eersterust load and offload, proceed into

5

86 No. 36830 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 13 SEPTEMBER 2013

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



Denlyn Sate lite Taxi Rank load and offload, proceed into Tsamaya road turn right into Denneboom Taxi Rank load and
offload, proceed into Tsamaya and turn right, proceed to Mahube Maxcity Taxi Rank.

7.2.1.9. MAHUBE VALLEY (MAMELODI EAST) (Origin), CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2114(1000PR1001U900195631)From Mahube Maxcity Taxi Rank turn left to Hans Strydjom Road
proceed turn left into Hector Peterson Avenue proceed to Lusaka at Trafic Circle on Konyane Street offload and load and
get back to Hector Peterson Road proceed into Hector Peterson Avenue proceed past Kgarara Avenue on the left
proceed past Tepanyeko Avenue on the right proceed pick - up at corner at Tshukudu street next to Victory General
Dealer proceed past Meetsee -A - Bophelo Primary School on the right proceed past Benjamin Seema street proceed
past Maswanganye street proceed past Benjamin Seema street on the right proceed Shubane Street on the left past
Napasadi Street on the right proceed past the clinic on the left past Ndwandwa Street on the right past Rev. Smith Street
on the right turn left into Hans Strydjom proceed past Shilovane Street proceed past Mohwelere street / Hintercand
Avenue and Vista University Campus on the right proceed past Hartherland Landfill Road on the left proceed past
Nellmapuis on the right proceed past Alwyn street on the right proceed past Pretoria road (104) proceed and turn right
into the N4 Pretoria highway past Gateway industrial park on the right proceed to Simon Vermooten drive off- ramp on
the left past Rousseau road off- ramp on the left past Watermeyer street off -ramp on the left proceed past CSIR on the
left and turn left into the (N1) Johannesburg proceed past the King highway bridge proceed past Meiring Nause ( M6) off
- ramp on the laft proceed past Lynnwood road off- ramp on the left past Garsfontein road bridge (M10) proceed past
Rigel Avenue off-ramp on the left proceed past OR Tambo International Airport (21) proceed at (M18) Botha Avenue.
From (Ni) Johannesburg South proceed on (M18) Botha Avenue and turn right into Alexandra roads proceed past Jean
Avenue proceed past Agri company offices on the right offload and load proceed and turn left into john Vooster Drive
(M17) proceed past the engine garage on the right proceed past the highveld Spar shopping centre on the right offload
and load proceed past Golf Estate on the left offload and load proceed past Golf Estate on the left offload and load past
Damelin College on the right on the right and proceed past Nellmapius Raod and turn right into South downs Mall drop off
and load proceed and back with John Vooster Drive (M17) to the CBD Taxi Rank, Centurion Drop Off.
RETURN JOURNEY
Pick- up from the CBD Taxi Rank in Centurion turn right into Lechen Avenue and turn right into South Street past
Continental Tyres and Tiger Wheel and tyre and turn right into Heuwel Street proceed and turn left into John Vooster
Drive 0(M17) proceed past the Centurion gate Mall and turn left into (N1) Polokwane Highway and proceed in the same
route in reverse and drop - off Lusaka at the Traffic Circle on Kenyana street.

7.2.1.1 MAHUBE VALLEY (MAMELODI EAST) (Origin), Akasia (Northern Pretoria) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2012A1(1000PR1201GG00195633)From Mamelodi East Taxi Rank ( Mahube) turn left into Tsamaya
Drive proceed at Balebogeng turn right into Cross Street proceed turn left into Ledwaba street proceed turn left into
Sibande street proceeed turn left into Tsomo Street proceed at the Traffic Circle turn left into Shabangu Street proceed at
Maseko temporary allocated Taxi Rank load and turn right into Pitje Street proceed at Traffic Circle turn left into
Sekhukhune Street proceed at Traffic Circle turn right into Kubone Street proceed at Traffic Circle turn left into Maphalla
Street proceed at Traffic Circle load and turn left into Denneboom Drive proceed turn right at Stormvoel Road proceed
turn right Jan Cotzee Street proceed at Spar Shopping Centre offload proceed at Baviaan Road turn right proceed turn
left into Zambezi Drive using our original Road to Akasia and back.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNEBOOM\MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2115(1001QA1001P900195634)Dennboom into Tsamaya road and turn left and proceed into
Stormvoel road proceed and pass Eersterus load and offload and proceed straight to East Lynn load and offload and
proceed into Traffic Circle turn right into Fry Street proceed and turn left into Benswart Street proceed into Cordonia
street offload and load proceed into Waverley Mall load and offload turn left into Heritzog proceed into Frates road and
turn left load and offload proceed into Benswart Street turn right load and offload proceed into Voortrekker road load and
offload proceed into Lavender road pass Wonderboom Junction load and offload proceed into D. F. Malan Drive proceed
into Mayville mall load and offload using Van Rensberg road turn right Mansfield Ave proceed into Fred Nicholson Street
load and offload proceed pass Eugen Marais Hospital load and offload proceed cross Voortrekker road load and offload
turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Drive proceed and turn left into Benswart road load and offload proceed and turn left into
Stormvoel road load and offload proceed pass EastLynn load and offload pass Eersterus load and offload proceed into
Denneboom.

7.2.1.1 Eerste Fabrieke (Eerste Fabrieke Station) (Origin), NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2116(100OPP1001Q900195635)EERSTE FABRIEKE TAXI RANK TO LUSAKA VIA NELLMAPUIS
From Eerste Fabrieke Taxi rank proceed turn left into Alwyn Street load and offload proceed into Traffic circle load and
offload turn left into Hanstrydom road load and offload proceed turn right into Hatherley road load and offload proceed
into Hatherley Cemetry and surrounding sections (Areas) load and offload turn and return back to Hanstrydom turn right
proceed load and offload proceed turn right into Mohwelere Street load and offload proceed turn right to Hanstrydom
proceed load and offload into Mahube Valley Maxcity proceed to StoffelPark load and offload return using the same route
to Eerste Fabrieke Station.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2117(1001MY1001U900195637)From DenneboomTaxi rank turn left into Tsamaya Road proceed at
Masakhane Bridge jV turn left into Watloo road proceed and join Watermeyer road, turn right into N4 highway proceed
and turn left into N1 Johannesburg highway iV proceed until John Vorster Drive offramp jV proceed until Lenchen
Avenue North jV turn right and turn left into Centurion Taxi Rank and return (Back to Denneboom) turn into South street
and turn left into Hendrick Verwoed (R25)street change into John Vorster drive Witbank and proceed / turn left into
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Watemieyer road iV change into Watloo road and turn left into Zasm road into Denneboom Taxi Rank.
fae ALTENATIVE ROAD FROM DENNEBOOM TO CENTURION TAXI RANK
From Denneboom Taxi rank turn left to Tsamaya road, proceed straight to Sternvoort Road jV turn left into Petrolium
road, proceed, turn right to Watloo Road, turn left into Pretoria Road proceed and turn right into Hans Strydjom road iV
proceed straight and join Delmas road join Littleton road iV turn right into Centurion Taxi rank iV offload and load turn
right into Botha street, again go back to Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi using the same route.
fae ALTENATIVE ROAD FROM CENTURION TO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK
Turn left into Botha Ave, proceed turn right into M10, left into Sunderland Ridge, proceed to M10 Garsfontein, proceed
pass R21, proceed pass M29 proceed pass M57, proceed pass M50 Delmas Road, proceed pass M33 into Lynwood
Ridge, proceed pass M30 into Menlyn proceed pass Gildah Street proceed pass S. T. Barnard Road proceed pass M11
Atterbury Road proceed pass M6 Onbekend Road, proceed pass Silver lake, proceed to Circle pass over N4 Witbank
Highway turn into Pretoria Road, proceed turn left into Simon Vermoeten Road iV proceed into Watl000 Road and turn
into right into Tsamaya Road into Denneboom Taxi Rank.
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1) AOGPGP0113860 2) SJ MASINA 6107105373085 3) 3118 BLOCK M, SOSHANGUVE, PRETORIA, 0152
2 Pretoria Mabopane Pietersburg Taxi Association

4) LGPGP0138273 Amendment of Route 5) 1 x 22 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 636 (23 Aug 2013)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. MABOPANE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Rustenburg Taxi Rank(Rustenburg) (Destination) -
GPTSH(PMPTA)2722(1001T96000YJ10141490)FROM MABOPANE STATION INTO M17 TURN LEFT INTO HOSPITAL
ROAD THEN RIGHT INTO R566. TURN LEFT INTO R512 THEN RIGHT INTO N4 FREEWAY TO THE WEST,
OFFRAMP ON R24 TO THE RIGHT THEN TURNS LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE. DRIVE THROUGH THE
TOWN ON THAT STREET TURN RIGHT INTO BETHLEHEM DRIVE THEN TURN LEFT INTO THE RANK AND
OFFLOAD.

RETURN TO MABOPANE: - TURN LEFT INTO BETHLEHEM DRIVE THEN RIGHT INTO OLIVER TAMBO DRIVE.
TURN RIGHT INTO BOSCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO FATIMA BAYAT DRIVE AND TURN RIGHT INTO R24 TO
KRUGERSDORP. TURN LEFT INTO N4 TO THE EASTERN DIRECTION. OFFRAMP TO R512 THEN TURN RIGHT
INTO 566. TURN LEFT INTO HOSPITAL ROAD THEN RIGHT INTO M17 TO MABOPANE STATION TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. MABOPANE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
GPTSH(PMPTA)2721(1001T9520AJX10141809)MABOPANE PIETERSBURG FROM MABOPANE TO
HAMMANSKRAAL TURN LEFT INTO R101
TO PIENAARSRIVIER TO JOIN N1 TO THE NORTH & PRCEED STRAIGHT, TURN LEFT INTO NABOOMSPRUIT,
DRIVE THROUGH N1 TO MOKOPANE (POTGIETERSRUS). PASS MOKOPANE TOWN TO POLOKWANE [VEHICLE
MAY USE N1 FREEWAY PENDING ON PASENGERS OFFLOADING] . INTO GROBELAAR STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO DAHL ST & RIGHT INTO EXCELSIOR ST, OFFLOAD & PROCEED ON THE SAME STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
PRESIDENT KRUGER ST TO THE RANK TO OFFLOAD. BACK ON THE SAME ROUTE TO MABOPANE STATION .

7.1.1.3. BOSMAN STREET/ DAIRY MALL TAXI RANK (Origin), Komatipoort (Komatiepoort) (Destination) -
GPTSH(PMPTA)2723(1001XR8201E1 10141488)BOSMAN (DAIRY MALL TAXI RANK) - KOMATIPOORT
KOMATIPOORTFROM DAIRY MALL CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO BOSMAN STREET AND RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN
STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 PASS THE FOLLOWING TOWNS BROKONSPRUIT, WITBANK,
MIDDLEBURG, BELFAST, WATERVAL BOVEN, NELSPRUIT ,KWANYAMAZANE, MATSULU, MALELANE &
HECTORSPRUIT INTO KOMATIPOORT TURN LEFT INTO THE TAXI RANK. RETURN TO PRETORIA ON THE SAME
ROUTE.

7.1.1.4. BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), Makhado (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Destination) -
GPTSH(PMPTA)2719(1001PF5209EZ10141813)FROM DAIRYMALL CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO BOSMAN
STREETAND RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO N1 NORTH FREE WAY AND PROCEED
STRAIGHT, TURN LEFT INTO NABOOMSPRUIT, DRIVE THROUGH N1 TO MOKOPANE PREVIOUSLY CALLED
POTGIETERSRUS. PASS MOKOPANE TOWN INTO POLOKWANE THROUGH N1 AND INTO GROBELAAR STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO LANDROS MAREE STREET AND REJOINT N1 TO THE NORTH, PASS MATOKS INTO MAKHADO.

TURN RIGHT INTO KINGFISHER STREET ANED LEFT INTO BONGENI TAXI RANK OFFLOADAND LOAD BACK THE
SAME ROUTE TO TSHEWANE AND RIGHT INTO M8 STORMVOEL ROAD, LEFT INTO C.R SWART HIGHWAY AND
TURN RIGHT INTO M5 SOUTPANSBURG, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DR SAVAGE STREET AND RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDREIES STREET AND RIGHT INTO SCHEIDING STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO BOSMAN STREET ANS LEFT INTO BOSMAN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.5. Dairy Mall (Bosmam Str) (Origin), Bushbuckridge (Bushbuckridge Rural) (Destination) -
GPTSH(PMPTA)2712(1000L0820AMP10141974)FROM DAIRY MALL CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO BOSMAN STREET
AND RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND PASS THE FOLLOWING TOWNS
BROKONSPRUIT, WITBANK, MIDDLEBURG, BELFAST, WATERVAL BOVEN, INTO NELSPRUIT THROUGH N4 AND
TURN LEFT INTO GENERAL DAN PIENAAR(R40) AND TURN RIGHT INTO ANDREW STREET AND INTO HERSHAL
STREET AND PROCEED INTO ANDREW STREET AND RIGHT INTO GENERAL DAN PIENAAR (R40) INTO WHITE
RIVER PROCEED INTO KRUGER PARK STREET AND TURN RIGHT INTO THEO KLEINHANS STREET AND RIGHT
INTO THE TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND BACK TO THEO KLEINHANS STREET (R538) PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
HAZYVIEW AND THE ROAD TURNS TO R40 AND PROCEED STRAIGHT WITH R40 PASS MARITI ON THE SAME
ROUTE INTO BUSHBUCKRIDGE ON THAT ROUTE AND TURN LEFT INTO MAHIA TAXI RANK. PROCEED
THROUGH R40 TO ACKON HOEK OFFLOAD AND LOAD BACK.

FROM BUSHBUCKRIDGE

INTO R40 VIA THE SAME ROUTE INTO WHITE RIVER TIL MIDDLEBURG TURN RIGHT TO FONTEIN ROAD. TURN
LEFT INTO R555 AND OFFLOAD. TURN LEFT INTO KERK STREET AND PROCEED ON MIDDLEBURG ROAD R555
THEN INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO MAIN STREET TURN RIGHT INTO EADIE STREET INTO
THE TAXI RANK. BACK ON EADIE STREET AND PROCEED ON R555 INTO N4 TO THE WEST OF PRETORIA.
OFFRAM ON R25 TO THE RIGHT. TURN LEFT INTO R104 -CHRUCH STREET AND OFFLOAD INSIDE THE TAXI
RANK. PROCEED WITH R104 (CHURCH STREET) THEN TURN LEFT TO N4 INTO PRETORIUS STREET. TURN
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RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET OFFLOAD ON THE CORNER OF BLOED STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET. TURN LEFT ON COWIE STREET AND THEN TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET RIGHT INTO
SCHUBART STREET AND LEFT INTO JACOB MARE, RIGHT INTO DAIRY MALL TAXI RANK.

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE

FROM BUSHBUCKRIDGE ON R533 AND INTO GRASKOP AND ROCKY RAPID STREET OUT ON R533. TURN LEFT
INTO R36 LYDENBURG WITH VILJOEN STREET BACK INTO R36 LYDENBURG WITH VILJOEN STREET BACKINTO
R36 LYDENBURG WITH VILJOEN STREET BACK INTO R36 TURN RIGHT R540 TO DULLSTROOM AND ON THE
SAME ROUTE TO BELFAST IN VOORTREKKER STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO VERMOOTER STREET (R33) AND
RIGHT INTO N4.

7.1.1.6. Dairy Mall (Bosmam Str) (Origin), Giyani Taxi Rank (Destination) -
GPTSH(PMPTA)2715(1000L05001EP10141977)FROM DAIRY MALL CENTRE TURN INTO BOSMAN STREET &
RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET , TURN LEFT INTO N1 NORTH FREEWAY & PRCEED STRAIGHT, TURN LEFT
INTO NABOOMSPRUIT, DRIVE THROUGH N1 TO MOKOPANE (POTGIETERSRUS). PASS MOKOPANE TOWN TO
POLOKWANE ON N1 STILL. INTO GROBELAAR STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R81 PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
THABAMOOPO, TURN RIGHT TO R36 & LEFT TO R81. STRAIGHT TO GIYANI TOWN TURN RIGHT INTO MAIN
STREET RIGHT INTO THE GIYANI TAXI RANK. BACK ON THE SAME ROUTE TO PRETORIA & RIGHT INTO
STORMVOEL RD (M8). LEFT INTO C.R. SWART HIGHWAY & TURN RIGHT INTO M5 SOUTPANBURG RD,
PROCEED STRAIGHTINTO BLOED ST, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES ST & RJGHT INTO SCHEIDING ST, TURN
RIGHT INTO BOSMAN ST & LEFT INTO THE DAIRY MALL CENTRE TAXI RANK. THE PURPOSE FOR DRIVING
THROUGH THE STREETS IS TO OFFLOAD.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. MABOPANE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Rustenburg Taxi Rank(Rustenburg) (Destination) -
GPTSH(PMPTA)2722(1001T96000YJ10141490)FROM MABOPANE STATION INTO M17 TURN LEFT INTO HOSPITAL
ROAD THEN RIGHT INTO R566. TURN LEFT INTO R512 THEN RIGHT INTO N4 FREEWAY TO THE WEST,
OFFRAMP ON R24 TO THE RIGHT THEN TURNS LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE. DRIVE THROUGH THE
TOWN ON THAT STREET TURN RIGHT INTO BETHLEHEM DRIVE THEN TURN LEFT INTO THE RANK AND
OFFLOAD.

RETURN TO MABOPANE: - TURN LEFT INTO BETHLEHEM DRIVE THEN RIGHT INTO OLIVER TAMBO DRIVE.
TURN RIGHT INTO BOSCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO FATIMA BAYAT DRIVE AND TURN RIGHT INTO R24 TO
KRUGERSDORP. TURN LEFT INTO N4 TO THE EASTERN DIRECTION. OFFRAMP TO R512 THEN TURN RIGHT
INTO 566. TURN LEFT INTO HOSPITAL ROAD THEN RIGHT INTO M17 TO MABOPANE STATION TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.2. MABOPANE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
GPTSH(PMPTA)2721(1001T9520AJX10141809)MABOPANE PIETERSBURG FROM MABOPANE TO
HAMMANSKRAAL TURN LEFT INTO R101
TO PIENAARSRIVIER TO JOIN N1 TO THE NORTH & PRCEED STRAIGHT, TURN LEFT INTO NABOOMSPRUIT,
DRIVE THROUGH N1 TO MOKOPANE (POTGIETERSRUS). PASS MOKOPANE TOWN TO POLOKWANE [VEHICLE
MAY USE N1 FREEWAY PENDING ON PASENGERS OFFLOADING] . INTO GROBELAAR STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO DAHL ST & RIGHT INTO EXCELSIOR ST, OFFLOAD & PROCEED ON THE SAME STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
PRESIDENT KRUGER ST TO THE RANK TO OFFLOAD. BACK ON THE SAME ROUTE TO MABOPANE STATION .
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1) AOGPGP0113860 2) SJ MASINA 6107105373085
0

4) LGPGP0138272 Amendment of Route
6)

3) 3118 BLOCK M, SOSHANGUVE, PRETORIA, 0152
Pretoria Mabopane Pietersburg Taxi Association

5) 1 x 22 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 636 (23 Aug 2013)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. BOSMAN STREET/ DAIRY MALL TAXI RANK (Origin), Komatipoort (Komatiepoort) (Destination) -
GPTSH(PMPTA)2723(1001XR8201E110141488)BOSMAN (DAIRY MALL TAXI RANK) - KOMATIPOORT
KOMATIPOORTFROM DAIRY MALL CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO BOSMAN STREET AND RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN
STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 PASS THE FOLLOWING TOWNS BROKONSPRUIT, WITBANK,
MIDDLEBURG, BELFAST, WATERVAL BOVEN, NELSPRUIT ,KWANYAMAZANE, MATSULU, MALELANE &
HECTORSPRUIT INTO KOMATIPOORT TURN LEFT INTO THE TAXI RANK. RETURN TO PRETORIA ON THE SAME
ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), Makhado (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Destination) -
GPTSH(PMPTA)2719(1001PF5209EZ10141813)FROM DAIRYMALL CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO BOSMAN
STREETAND RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO N1 NORTH FREE WAY AND PROCEED
STRAIGHT, TURN LEFT INTO NABOOMSPRUIT, DRIVE THROUGH N1 TO MOKOPANE PREVIOUSLY CALLED
POTGIETERSRUS. PASS MOKOPANE TOWN INTO POLOKWANE THROUGH N1 AND INTO GROBELAAR STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO LANDROS MAREE STREET AND REJOINT N1 TO THE NORTH, PASS MATOKS INTO MAKHADO.

TURN RIGHT INTO KINGFISHER STREET ANED LEFT INTO BONGENI TAXI RANK OFFLOADAND LOAD BACK THE
SAME ROUTE TO TSHEWANE AND RIGHT INTO M8 STORMVOEL ROAD, LEFT INTO C.R SWART HIGHWAY AND
TURN RIGHT INTO M5 SOUTPANSBURG, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DR SAVAGE STREET AND RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDREIES STREET AND RIGHT INTO SCHEIDING STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO BOSMAN STREET ANS LEFT INTO BOSMAN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.3. Dairy Mall (Bosmam Str) (Origin), Bushbuckridge (Bushbuckridge Rural) (Destination) -
GPTSH(PMPTA)2712(1000L0820AMP10141974)FROM DAIRY MALL CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO BOSMAN STREET
AND RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND PASS THE FOLLOWING TOWNS
BROKONSPRUIT, WITBANK, MIDDLEBURG, BELFAST, WATERVAL BOVEN, INTO NELSPRUIT THROUGH N4 AND
TURN LEFT INTO GENERAL DAN PIENAAR(R40) AND TURN RIGHT INTO ANDREW STREET AND INTO HERSHAL
STREET AND PROCEED INTO ANDREW STREET AND RIGHT INTO GENERAL DAN PIENAAR (R40) INTO WHITE
RIVER PROCEED INTO KRUGER PARK STREET AND TURN RIGHT INTO THEO KLEINHANS STREET AND RIGHT
INTO THE TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND BACK TO THEO KLEINHANS STREET (R538) PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
HAZYVIEW AND THE ROAD TURNS TO R40 AND PROCEED STRAIGHT WITH R40 PASS MARITI ON THE SAME
ROUTE INTO BUSHBUCKRIDGE ON THAT ROUTE AND TURN LEFT INTO MAHIA TAXI RANK. PROCEED
THROUGH R40 TO ACKON HOEK OFFLOAD AND LOAD BACK.

FROM BUSHBUCKRIDGE

INTO R40 VIA THE SAME ROUTE INTO WHITE RIVER TIL MIDDLEBURG TURN RIGHT TO FONTEIN ROAD. TURN
LEFT INTO R555 AND OFFLOAD. TURN LEFT INTO KERK STREET AND PROCEED ON MIDDLEBURG ROAD R555
THEN INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO MAIN STREET TURN RIGHT INTO EADIE STREET INTO
THE TAXI RANK. BACK ON EADIE STREET AND PROCEED ON R555 INTO N4 TO THE WEST OF PRETORIA.
OFFRAM ON R25 TO THE RIGHT. TURN LEFT INTO R104 -CHRUCH STREET AND OFFLOAD INSIDE THE TAXI
RANK. PROCEED WITH R104 (CHURCH STREET) THEN TURN LEFT TO N4 INTO PRETORIUS STREET. TURN
RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET OFFLOAD ON THE CORNER OF BLOED STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET. TURN LEFT ON COWIE STREET AND THEN TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET RIGHT INTO
SCHUBART STREET AND LEFT INTO JACOB MARE, RIGHT INTO DAIRY MALL TAXI RANK.

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE

FROM BUSHBUCKRIDGE ON R533 AND INTO GRASKOP AND ROCKY RAPID STREET OUT ON R533. TURN LEFT
INTO R36 LYDENBURG WITH VILJOEN STREET BACK INTO R36 LYDENBURG WITH VILJOEN STREET BACKINTO
R36 LYDENBURG WITH VILJOEN STREET BACK INTO R36 TURN RIGHT R540 TO DULLSTROOM AND ON THE
SAME ROUTE TO BELFAST IN VOORTREKKER STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO VERMOOTER STREET (R33) AND
RIGHT INTO N4.

7.1.1.4. Dairy Mall (Bosmam Str) (Origin), Giyani Taxi Rank (Destination) -
GPTSH(PMPTA)2715(1000L05001EP10141977)FROM DAIRY MALL CENTRE TURN INTO BOSMAN STREET &
RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET , TURN LEFT INTO N1 NORTH FREEWAY & PRCEED STRAIGHT, TURN LEFT
INTO NABOOMSPRUIT, DRIVE THROUGH N1 TO MOKOPANE (POTGIETERSRUS). PASS MOKOPANE TOWN TO
POLOKWANE ON N1 STILL. INTO GROBELAAR STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R81 PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
THABAMOOPO, TURN RIGHT TO R36 & LEFT TO R81. STRAIGHT TO GIYANI TOWN TURN RIGHT INTO MAIN
STREET RIGHT INTO THE GIYANI TAXI RANK. BACK ON THE SAME ROUTE TO PRETORIA & RIGHT INTO
STORMVOEL RD (M8). LEFT INTO C.R. SWART HIGHWAY & TURN RIGHT INTO M5 SOUTPANBURG RD,
PROCEED STRAIGHTINTO BLOED ST, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES ST & RJGHT INTO SCHEIDING ST, TURN
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RIGHT INTO BOSMAN ST & LEFT INTO THE DAIRY MALL CENTRE TAXI RANK. THE PURPOSE FOR DRIVING
THROUGH THE STREETS IS TO OFFLOAD.

7.1.1.5. MABOPANE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Rustenburg Taxi Rank(Rustenburg) (Destination) -
GPTSH(PMPTA)2722(1001T96000YJ10141490)FROM MABOPANE STATION INTO M17 TURN LEFT INTO HOSPITAL
ROAD THEN RIGHT INTO R566. TURN LEFT INTO R512 THEN RIGHT INTO N4 FREEWAY TO THE WEST,
OFFRAMP ON R24 TO THE RIGHT THEN TURNS LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE. DRIVE THROUGH THE
TOWN ON THAT STREET TURN RIGHT INTO BETHLEHEM DRIVE THEN TURN LEFT INTO THE RANK AND
OFFLOAD.

RETURN TO MABOPANE: - TURN LEFT INTO BETHLEHEM DRIVE THEN RIGHT INTO OLIVER TAMBO DRIVE.
TURN RIGHT INTO BOSCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO FATIMA BAYAT DRIVE AND TURN RIGHT INTO R24 TO
KRUGERSDORP. TURN LEFT INTO N4 TO THE EASTERN DIRECTION. OFFRAMP TO R512 THEN TURN RIGHT
INTO 566. TURN LEFT INTO HOSPITAL ROAD THEN RIGHT INTO M17 TO MABOPANE STATION TAXI RANK

7.1.1.6. MABOPANE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
GPTSH(PMPTA)2721(1001T9520AJX10141809)MABOPANE PIETERSBURG FROM MABOPANE TO
HAMMANSKRAAL TURN LEFT INTO R101
TO PIENAARSRIVIER TO JOIN N1 TO THE NORTH & PRCEED STRAIGHT, TURN LEFT INTO NABOOMSPRUIT,
DRIVE THROUGH N1 TO MOKOPANE (POTGIETERSRUS). PASS MOKOPANE TOWN TO POLOKWANE [VEHICLE
MAY USE N1 FREEWAY PENDING ON PASENGERS OFFLOADING] . INTO GROBELAAR STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO DAHL ST & RIGHT INTO EXCELSIOR ST, OFFLOAD & PROCEED ON THE SAME STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
PRESIDENT KRUGER ST TO THE RANK TO OFFLOAD. BACK ON THE SAME ROUTE TO MABOPANE STATION .

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. MABOPANE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Rustenburg Taxi Rank(Rustenburg) (Destination) -
GPTSH(PMPTA)2722(1001T96000YJ10141490)FROM MABOPANE STATION INTO M17 TURN LEFT INTO HOSPITAL
ROAD THEN RIGHT INTO R566. TURN LEFT INTO R512 THEN RIGHT INTO N4 FREEWAY TO THE WEST,
OFFRAMP ON R24 TO THE RIGHT THEN TURNS LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE. DRIVE THROUGH THE
TOWN ON THAT STREET TURN RIGHT INTO BETHLEHEM DRIVE THEN TURN LEFT INTO THE RANK AND
OFFLOAD.

RETURN TO MABOPANE: - TURN LEFT INTO BETHLEHEM DRIVE THEN RIGHT INTO OLIVER TAMBO DRIVE.
TURN RIGHT INTO BOSCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO FATIMA BAYAT DRIVE AND TURN RIGHT INTO R24 TO
KRUGERSDORP. TURN LEFT INTO N4 TO THE EASTERN DIRECTION. OFFRAMP TO R512 THEN TURN RIGHT
INTO 566. TURN LEFT INTO HOSPITAL ROAD THEN RIGHT INTO M17 TO MABOPANE STATION TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.2. MABOPANE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), polokwane pick 'n pay taxi rank (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
GPTSH(PMPTA)2721(1001T9520AJX10141809)MABOPANE PIETERSBURG FROM MABOPANE TO
HAMMANSKRAAL TURN LEFT INTO R101
TO PIENAARSRIVIER TO JOIN N1 TO THE NORTH & PRCEED STRAIGHT, TURN LEFT INTO NABOOMSPRUIT,
DRIVE THROUGH N1 TO MOKOPANE (POTGIETERSRUS). PASS MOKOPANE TOWN TO POLOKWANE [VEHICLE
MAY USE N1 FREEWAY PENDING ON PASENGERS OFFLOADING] . INTO GROBELAAR STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO DAHL ST & RIGHT INTO EXCELSIOR ST, OFFLOAD & PROCEED ON THE SAME STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
PRESIDENT KRUGER ST TO THE RANK TO OFFLOAD. BACK ON THE SAME ROUTE TO MABOPANE STATION .
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1) AOGPGP0113855 2) RR CHABA 6201210274088 3) 40 MIMOSA STREET, PROCLAMATION HILL,
8 TSHWANE, 0183 PRETORIA RANDBURG

SOSHANGUVE TAXI ASSOCIATION
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 636 (23 Aug 2013)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHPRSTA2901(1001N41001NU10052704)FROM PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAINTAXI RANK ,LOAD TURN
LEFT INTO COWIE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO JOIN R55, LOAD ONLY, PROCEED
STRAIGHT TURN RIGHT INTO R511,DROP OF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO ERASMIA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO GEHARDSVILLE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO LAEZONIA, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN INTO DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, RETURN AND TURN RIGHT INTO
R511, PROCEED TO DIEPSLLOT EXTENTIONS 1, 2, 4, 5, 7, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
FOURWAYS CROSSING, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WILLIAM NICOL, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN
RIGHT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO BIG BEN MAIN TAXI RANK
DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
(HILL TOP TAXI RANK)RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK . DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:

FROM RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK , LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BIG BEN MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD ONLY,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO, WILLIAM
NICOL STREET, PROCEED AND STRAIGHT AND JOIN R511, LOAD AT FOURWAYS CROSSING, TURN LEFT INTO
DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R511, PROCEED TO LAEZONIA, DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO GEHARDSVILLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO M26, PROCEED
TO ERASMIA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED INTO LAUDIUM, DROP
OFF ONLY, PROCEED TO ISCOR, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO, QUAGGA ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO CHURCH STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGITER STREET, DROP OFF
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO VERMEULEN, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO DUTOIT STREET, DROP OFF,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POTGITER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER INTO BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHPRSTA2901A1(1001R91001RB10052706)ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R55, LOAD
AT ISCOR, PROCEED TO LAUDIUM, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SUNDERLAND RIDGE ELIMAN
STREET INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP AND LOAD, PROCEED WITH R55, TURN RIGHT INTO MIMOSA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO M001 PLAS INFORMAL SETTLEMENT, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON MIMOSSA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED TO HEUWELOORD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
INTO BLUEHILLS INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MAIN STREET, DROP
OFF ONLY, PROCEED LEEUKOP CORRECTIONAL SERVICES, DROP ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOERD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT BIG BEN MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOERD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO JOIN JAN SMUTS AVENUE , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
RANDBURG MALL MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK , LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BIG BEN MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD ONLY,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO, WILLIAM
NICOL STREET, PROCEED AND STRAIGHT AND JOIN R511, LOAD AT FOURWAYS CROSSING, TURN LEFT INTO
DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R511, PROCEED TO LAEZONIA, DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO GEHARDSVILLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO M26, PROCEED
TO ERASMIA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED INTO LAUDIUM, DROP
OFF ONLY, PROCEED TO ISCOR, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO, QUAGGA ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO CHURCH STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGITER STREET, DROP OFF
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO VERMEULEN, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO DUTOIT STREET, DROP OFF,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POTGITER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER INTO BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.3. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND BLUEHILLS TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHPRSTA2902(1001RA1001RC10052707)FROM PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED TO ISCOR, LOAD, PROCEED TO LAUDIUM,
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WIERDER ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED INTO ELDO GLEN,
DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON
WILLEM BOTHA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
SUNDERLAND RIDGE ELIMAN STREET INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON
ELIMAN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MIMOSA STREET,
PROCEED TO M001 PLASS INFORMAL SETTLEMENT, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON MIMOSA
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JOHAN STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LOCHER
ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
OLIVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, PROCEED INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXTENSION 1 UP TO 26, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,MAKE A U-TURN ON OLVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLUE HILLS INFORMAL TAXI RANK, LOAD AN OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R114, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO ALETA AVENUE, DROP OFF, TURN LEFT INTO LOUISE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO ESCOURT AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 (OLD JOHANNESBURG
ROAD) TURN LEFT INTO GATEWAY INFORMAL TAXI RANK, PROCEED WITH R101 AND TURN RIGHT INTO M31,
TURN LEFT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER THE REEDS PICK N PAY, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SAMRAND ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
OLIVENHOUTBOSCH MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

PROCEED BACK TO PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.4. BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND BLUEHILLS TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHPRSTA2902A1(1001R91001RC10052708)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBART STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R28, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N14, TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH INFORMAL TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

PROCEED BACK TO PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK USING SAME ROUTE

RETURN ROUTE: (....TOUT....)
FROM OLIVENHOUTBOSCH INFORMAL TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, TURN LEFT INTO N14, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, OFFRAMP AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, TURN LEFT
INTO MIDSTREAM ROAD, PROCEED AND MAKE A U-TURN ON MIDSTREAM ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD AT
MIDTREAM INFORMAL TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N14 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH
EXTENSION 1 - 26, MAKE A U-TURN ON OLIVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVEHOUTBOSCH
INFORMAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD.

PROCEED AND RETURN BACK TO PRETORIA USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.5. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHPRSTA2903(10010K1001RB10052709)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED INTO MABOPANE HIGH
WAY (R80), TURN LEFT INTO DASPOORT TUNNEL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO TRANSORANGE ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO JOIN R55, LOAD ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN RIGHT
INTO R511,DROP OF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO ERASMIA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO GEHARDSVILLE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO LAEZONIA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN INTO DIEPSLOOT
MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, RETURN AND TURN RIGHT INTO R511, PROCEED TO DIEPSLLOT
EXTENTIONS 1, 2, 4, 5, 7, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO FOURWAYS CROSSING, DROP OFF ONLY,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WILLIAM NICOL, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD
STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO BIG BEN MAIN TAXI RANK DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO (HILL TOP TAXI RANK)RANDBURG MAIN
TAXI RANK . DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:

FROM RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK , LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BIG BEN MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD ONLY,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO, WILLIAM
NICOL STREET, PROCEED AND STRAIGHT AND JOIN R511, LOAD AT FOURWAYS CROSSING, TURN LEFT INTO
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DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R511, PROCEED TO LAEZONIA, DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO GEHARDSVILLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO M26, PROCEED
TO ERASMIA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED INTO LAUDIUM, DROP
OFF ONLY, PROCEED TO ISCOR, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO QUAGGA ROAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TRANSORANGE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DASPOORT TUNNEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R80
(MABOPANE HIGHWAY), PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.6. BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KOEDOE KAFFE INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHPRSTA2904(1001R91001RD10052710)FROM BELLE OMBRE MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD TURN
LEFT INTO COWIE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET TURN RIGHTN INTO CHURCH
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO JOIN R55, LOAD ONLY, PROCEED
STRAIGHT TURN RIGHT INTO R511,DROP OF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO ERASMIA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO GEHARDSVILLE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO LAEZONIA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO R114, PROCEED AND OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BEYERS NAUDE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KOEDOE KAFFE (HONEYDEW)INFORMAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.7. BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHPRSTA2905(1001RE1001RF00052711)FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
COWIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBART STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO R28, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N14, TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO MIDRAND BLUE HILLS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND STRAIGHT INTO NEW ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS THORNTON SHOPPING CENTER,
TURN LEFT INTO ARTHUR AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO R562, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO
DIEPSLOOT EXTENTIONS, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.8. BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(PRSTA)2905.A1(1001R91001RE10121814)FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO COWIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBART STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO R28, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N14, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO R114,
DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO GARDENER ROSS WEST STREET, PROCEED INTO WIERDAPARK
MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R114, PROCCED TO
KNOPPIESLAAGTE SECTION, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT NTO R511, TURN RIGHT INTO DIEPLOOT
SECTIONS, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND ENTER DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD

PROCEED BACK TO PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND BLUEHILLS TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(PRSTA)2902A1(1001RA1001RC10164580)FROM PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI
RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R55 TO ISCOR, LOAD, PROCEED TO LAUDIUM, LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WIERDE ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED INTO ELDO GLEN, DROP OFF
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE
A U-TURN ON WILLEM BOTHA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURNN RIGHT INTO SUNDERLAND RIDGE ELIMAN STREET INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
MAKE A U-TURN ON ELIMAN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO MIMOSA STREET, PROCEED TO M001 PLAAS INFORMAL SETTLEMENT, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-
TURN ON MIMOSA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JOHAN STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD , TURN
LEFT INTO LOCHER ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO OLIEVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, PROCEED INTO OLIEVENHOUTBOSCH EXTENSION 1 UP TO
26, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON OLIEVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLUEHILLS INFORMAL TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIEVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R114,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIHGT INTO ALETA AVENUE, DROP OFF AND LOAD , TURN LEFT INTO LOUISE
ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK
VERWOERD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD TURN LEFT INTO ESCOURT AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101 (OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD) TURN LEFT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE NORTH, WILLEN BOTHA,
JOHN FOSTER DRIVE INTO CENTURION CENTRAL BUSINESS DISTRICT (CBD) TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED BACK TO R101 AND INTO GATEWAY INFORMAL TAXI RANK INTO M31 TURN LEFT INTO
ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER THE REEDS PICK N PAY, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SAMRAND ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
OLIEVENHOUTBOSCH MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
PROCEED BACK TO PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 PRETORIA DAIRY MALL MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BARAGWANATH HOSPITAL MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
3
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GPTSHPRSTA2907A1(1001YH1001S310174257)FROM PRETORIA PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN N1 TOWARDS
JOHANNESBURG, PROCEED AND JOIN Ml, PROCEED AND OFFRAMP INTO OLD POTCHEFSTROOM ROAD TO
BARAGWANATH HOSPITAL TAXI RANK AND RETURN VIA UNISA, RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.
MARABASTAD TAXI RANK STRAIGHT AND JOIN N1 TOWARDS JOHANNESBURG, PROCEED AND JOIN M1,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP INTO OLD POTCHEFSTROOM ROAD TO BARAGWANATH HOSPITAL TAXI RANK AND
RETURN VIA UNISA, RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE
FROM BARAGWANATH TAXI RANK TO SOSHANGUVE VIA UNISA, SUNNYSIDE OR CENTRAL PRISON IN
POTGIETER STREET TO VIA BROWN STREET , MARABASTAD TO SOSHANGUVE STATION,

7.1.1.1 BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVAENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHPRSTA2902A2(1001R910024C10175824)FROM PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED TO ISCOR, LOAD, PROCEED TO LAUDIUM,
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WIERDER ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED INTO ELDO GLEN,
DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON
WILLEM BOTHA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
SUNDERLAND RIDGE ELIMAN STREET INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON
ELIMAN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MIMOSA STREET,
PROCEED TO M001 PLASS INFORMAL SETTLEMENT, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON MIMOSA
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JOHAN STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LOCHER
ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
OLIVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, PROCEED INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXTENSION 1 UP TO 26, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,MAKE A U-TURN ON OLVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLUE HILLS INFORMAL TAXI RANK, LOAD AN OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RI 14,CRHIMTE WEG OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ALETA AVENUE, WIERDA PARK TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO LOUISE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOERD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ESCOURT AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 (OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD) TURN LEFT INTO GATEWAY INFORMAL TAXI
RANK, PROCEED WITH R101 AND TURN RIGHT INTO M31, TURN LEFT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED
AND ENTER THE REEDS PICK N PAY, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO SAMRAND ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND
LOAD.

PROCEED BACK TO PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK USING SAME ROUTE

4

96 No. 36830 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 13 SEPTEMBER 2013

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



1) AOGPGP0113855 2) RR CHABA 6201210274088 3) 40 MIMOSA STREET, PROCLAMATION HILL,
7 TSHWANE, 0183 PRETORIA RANDBURG

SOSHANGUVE TAXI ASSOCIATION
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 636 (23 Aug 2013)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHPRSTA2901(1001N41001NU10052704)FROM PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAINTAXI RANK ,LOAD TURN
LEFT INTO COWIE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO JOIN R55, LOAD ONLY, PROCEED
STRAIGHT TURN RIGHT INTO R511,DROP OF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO ERASMIA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO GEHARDSVILLE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO LAEZONIA, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN INTO DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, RETURN AND TURN RIGHT INTO
R511, PROCEED TO DIEPSLLOT EXTENTIONS 1, 2, 4, 5, 7, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
FOURWAYS CROSSING, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WILLIAM NICOL, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN
RIGHT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO BIG BEN MAIN TAXI RANK
DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
(HILL TOP TAXI RANK)RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK . DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:

FROM RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK , LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BIG BEN MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD ONLY,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO, WILLIAM
NICOL STREET, PROCEED AND STRAIGHT AND JOIN R511, LOAD AT FOURWAYS CROSSING, TURN LEFT INTO
DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R511, PROCEED TO LAEZONIA, DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO GEHARDSVILLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO M26, PROCEED
TO ERASMIA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED INTO LAUDIUM, DROP
OFF ONLY, PROCEED TO ISCOR, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO, QUAGGA ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO CHURCH STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGITER STREET, DROP OFF
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO VERMEULEN, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO DUTOIT STREET, DROP OFF,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POTGITER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER INTO BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHPRSTA2901A1(1001R91001RB10052706)ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R55, LOAD
AT ISCOR, PROCEED TO LAUDIUM, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SUNDERLAND RIDGE ELIMAN
STREET INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP AND LOAD, PROCEED WITH R55, TURN RIGHT INTO MIMOSA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO M001 PLAS INFORMAL SETTLEMENT, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON MIMOSSA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED TO HEUWELOORD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
INTO BLUEHILLS INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MAIN STREET, DROP
OFF ONLY, PROCEED LEEUKOP CORRECTIONAL SERVICES, DROP ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOERD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT BIG BEN MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOERD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO JOIN JAN SMUTS AVENUE , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
RANDBURG MALL MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK , LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BIG BEN MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD ONLY,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO, WILLIAM
NICOL STREET, PROCEED AND STRAIGHT AND JOIN R511, LOAD AT FOURWAYS CROSSING, TURN LEFT INTO
DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R511, PROCEED TO LAEZONIA, DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO GEHARDSVILLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO M26, PROCEED
TO ERASMIA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED INTO LAUDIUM, DROP
OFF ONLY, PROCEED TO ISCOR, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO, QUAGGA ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO CHURCH STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGITER STREET, DROP OFF
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO VERMEULEN, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO DUTOIT STREET, DROP OFF,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POTGITER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER INTO BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.3. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND BLUEHILLS TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHPRSTA2902(1001RA1001RC10052707)FROM PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED TO ISCOR, LOAD, PROCEED TO LAUDIUM,
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WIERDER ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED INTO ELDO GLEN,
DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON
WILLEM BOTHA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
SUNDERLAND RIDGE ELIMAN STREET INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON
ELIMAN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MIMOSA STREET,
PROCEED TO M001 PLASS INFORMAL SETTLEMENT, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON MIMOSA
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JOHAN STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LOCHER
ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
OLIVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, PROCEED INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXTENSION 1 UP TO 26, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,MAKE A U-TURN ON OLVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLUE HILLS INFORMAL TAXI RANK, LOAD AN OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R114, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO ALETA AVENUE, DROP OFF, TURN LEFT INTO LOUISE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO ESCOURT AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 (OLD JOHANNESBURG
ROAD) TURN LEFT INTO GATEWAY INFORMAL TAXI RANK, PROCEED WITH R101 AND TURN RIGHT INTO M31,
TURN LEFT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER THE REEDS PICK N PAY, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SAMRAND ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
OLIVENHOUTBOSCH MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

PROCEED BACK TO PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.4. BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND BLUEHILLS TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHPRSTA2902A1(1001R91001RC10052708)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBART STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R28, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N14, TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH INFORMAL TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

PROCEED BACK TO PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK USING SAME ROUTE

RETURN ROUTE: (....TOUT....)
FROM OLIVENHOUTBOSCH INFORMAL TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, TURN LEFT INTO N14, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, OFFRAMP AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, TURN LEFT
INTO MIDSTREAM ROAD, PROCEED AND MAKE A U-TURN ON MIDSTREAM ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD AT
MIDTREAM INFORMAL TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N14 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH
EXTENSION 1 - 26, MAKE A U-TURN ON OLIVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVEHOUTBOSCH
INFORMAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD.

PROCEED AND RETURN BACK TO PRETORIA USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.5. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHPRSTA2903(10010K1001RB10052709)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED INTO MABOPANE HIGH
WAY (R80), TURN LEFT INTO DASPOORT TUNNEL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO TRANSORANGE ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO JOIN R55, LOAD ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN RIGHT
INTO R511,DROP OF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO ERASMIA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO GEHARDSVILLE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO LAEZONIA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN INTO DIEPSLOOT
MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, RETURN AND TURN RIGHT INTO R511, PROCEED TO DIEPSLLOT
EXTENTIONS 1, 2, 4, 5, 7, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO FOURWAYS CROSSING, DROP OFF ONLY,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WILLIAM NICOL, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD
STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO BIG BEN MAIN TAXI RANK DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO (HILL TOP TAXI RANK)RANDBURG MAIN
TAXI RANK . DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:

FROM RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK , LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BIG BEN MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD ONLY,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO, WILLIAM
NICOL STREET, PROCEED AND STRAIGHT AND JOIN R511, LOAD AT FOURWAYS CROSSING, TURN LEFT INTO
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DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R511, PROCEED TO LAEZONIA, DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO GEHARDSVILLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO M26, PROCEED
TO ERASMIA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED INTO LAUDIUM, DROP
OFF ONLY, PROCEED TO ISCOR, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO QUAGGA ROAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TRANSORANGE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DASPOORT TUNNEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R80
(MABOPANE HIGHWAY), PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.6. BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KOEDOE KAFFE INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHPRSTA2904(1001R91001RD10052710)FROM BELLE OMBRE MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD TURN
LEFT INTO COWIE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET TURN RIGHTN INTO CHURCH
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO JOIN R55, LOAD ONLY, PROCEED
STRAIGHT TURN RIGHT INTO R511,DROP OF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO ERASMIA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO GEHARDSVILLE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO LAEZONIA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO R114, PROCEED AND OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BEYERS NAUDE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KOEDOE KAFFE (HONEYDEW)INFORMAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.7. BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHPRSTA2905(1001RE1001RF00052711)FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
COWIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBART STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO R28, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N14, TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO MIDRAND BLUE HILLS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND STRAIGHT INTO NEW ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS THORNTON SHOPPING CENTER,
TURN LEFT INTO ARTHUR AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO R562, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO
DIEPSLOOT EXTENTIONS, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.8. BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(PRSTA)2905.A1(1001R91001RE10121814)FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO COWIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBART STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO R28, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N14, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO R114,
DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO GARDENER ROSS WEST STREET, PROCEED INTO WIERDAPARK
MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R114, PROCCED TO
KNOPPIESLAAGTE SECTION, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT NTO R511, TURN RIGHT INTO DIEPLOOT
SECTIONS, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND ENTER DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD

PROCEED BACK TO PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND BLUEHILLS TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSH(PRSTA)2902A1(1001RA1001RC10164580)FROM PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI
RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R55 TO ISCOR, LOAD, PROCEED TO LAUDIUM, LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WIERDE ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED INTO ELDO GLEN, DROP OFF
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE
A U-TURN ON WILLEM BOTHA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURNN RIGHT INTO SUNDERLAND RIDGE ELIMAN STREET INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
MAKE A U-TURN ON ELIMAN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO MIMOSA STREET, PROCEED TO M001 PLAAS INFORMAL SETTLEMENT, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-
TURN ON MIMOSA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JOHAN STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD , TURN
LEFT INTO LOCHER ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO OLIEVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, PROCEED INTO OLIEVENHOUTBOSCH EXTENSION 1 UP TO
26, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON OLIEVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLUEHILLS INFORMAL TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIEVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R114,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIHGT INTO ALETA AVENUE, DROP OFF AND LOAD , TURN LEFT INTO LOUISE
ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK
VERWOERD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD TURN LEFT INTO ESCOURT AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101 (OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD) TURN LEFT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE NORTH, WILLEN BOTHA,
JOHN FOSTER DRIVE INTO CENTURION CENTRAL BUSINESS DISTRICT (CBD) TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED BACK TO R101 AND INTO GATEWAY INFORMAL TAXI RANK INTO M31 TURN LEFT INTO
ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER THE REEDS PICK N PAY, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SAMRAND ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
OLIEVENHOUTBOSCH MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
PROCEED BACK TO PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 PRETORIA DAIRY MALL MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BARAGWANATH HOSPITAL MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
3
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GPTSHPRSTA2907A1(1001YH1001S310174257)FROM PRETORIA PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN N1 TOWARDS
JOHANNESBURG, PROCEED AND JOIN M1, PROCEED AND OFFRAMP INTO OLD POTCHEFSTROOM ROAD TO
BARAGWANATH HOSPITAL TAXI RANK AND RETURN VIA UNISA, RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.
MARABASTAD TAXI RANK STRAIGHT AND JOIN N1 TOWARDS JOHANNESBURG, PROCEED AND JOIN Ml,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP INTO OLD POTCHEFSTROOM ROAD TO BARAGWANATH HOSPITAL TAXI RANK AND
RETURN VIA UNISA, RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE
FROM BARAGWANATH TAXI RANK TO SOSHANGUVE VIA UNISA, SUNNYSIDE OR CENTRAL PRISON IN
POTGIETER STREET TO VIA BROWN STREET , MARABASTAD TO SOSHANGUVE STATION,

7.1.1.1 BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVAENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHPRSTA2902A2(1001R910024C10175824)FROM PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED TO ISCOR, LOAD, PROCEED TO LAUDIUM,
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WIERDER ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED INTO ELDO GLEN,
DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON
WILLEM BOTHA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
SUNDERLAND RIDGE ELIMAN STREET INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON
ELIMAN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MIMOSA STREET,
PROCEED TO M001 PLASS INFORMAL SETTLEMENT, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON MIMOSA
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JOHAN STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LOCHER
ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
OLIVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, PROCEED INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXTENSION 1 UP TO 26, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,MAKE A U-TURN ON OLVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLUE HILLS INFORMAL TAXI RANK, LOAD AN OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R114,CRHIMTE WEG OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ALETA AVENUE, WIERDA PARK TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO LOUISE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOERD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ESCOURT AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 (OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD) TURN LEFT INTO GATEWAY INFORMAL TAXI
RANK, PROCEED WITH R101 AND TURN RIGHT INTO M31, TURN LEFT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED
AND ENTER THE REEDS PICK N PAY, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO SAMRAND ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND
LOAD.

PROCEED BACK TO PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK USING SAME ROUTE
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1) AOGPGP0113855 2) RR CHABA 6201210274088 3) 40 MIMOSA STREET, PROCLAMATION HILL,
6 TSHWANE, 0183 PRETORIA RANDBURG

SOSHANGUVE TAXI ASSOCIATION
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 636 (23 Aug 2013)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHPRSTA2901(1001N41001NU10052704)FROM PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAINTAXI RANK ,LOAD TURN
LEFT INTO COWIE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO JOIN R55, LOAD ONLY, PROCEED
STRAIGHT TURN RIGHT INTO R511,DROP OF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO ERASMIA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO GEHARDSVILLE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO LAEZONIA, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN INTO DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, RETURN AND TURN RIGHT INTO
R511, PROCEED TO DIEPSLLOT EXTENTIONS 1, 2, 4, 5, 7, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
FOURWAYS CROSSING, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WILLIAM NICOL, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN
RIGHT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO BIG BEN MAIN TAXI RANK
DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
(HILL TOP TAXI RANK)RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:

FROM RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK , LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BIG BEN MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD ONLY,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO, WILLIAM
NICOL STREET, PROCEED AND STRAIGHT AND JOIN R511, LOAD AT FOURWAYS CROSSING, TURN LEFT INTO
DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R511, PROCEED TO LAEZONIA, DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO GEHARDSVILLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO M26, PROCEED
TO ERASMIA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED INTO LAUDIUM, DROP
OFF ONLY, PROCEED TO ISCOR, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO, QUAGGA ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO CHURCH STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGITER STREET, DROP OFF
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO VERMEULEN, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO DUTOIT STREET, DROP OFF,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POTGITER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER INTO BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND BLUEHILLS TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHPRSTA2902(1001RA1001RC10052707)FROM PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED TO ISCOR, LOAD, PROCEED TO LAUDIUM,
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WIERDER ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED INTO ELDO GLEN,
DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON
WILLEM BOTHA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
SUNDERLAND RIDGE ELIMAN STREET INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON
ELIMAN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MIMOSA STREET,
PROCEED TO M001 PLASS INFORMAL SETTLEMENT, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON MIMOSA
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JOHAN STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LOCHER
ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
OLIVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, PROCEED INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXTENSION 1 UP TO 26, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,MAKE A U-TURN ON OLVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLUE HILLS INFORMAL TAXI RANK, LOAD AN OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R114, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO ALETA AVENUE, DROP OFF, TURN LEFT INTO LOUISE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO ESCOURT AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 (OLD JOHANNESBURG
ROAD) TURN LEFT INTO GATEWAY INFORMAL TAXI RANK, PROCEED WITH R101 AND TURN RIGHT INTO M31,
TURN LEFT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER THE REEDS PICK N PAY, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SAMRAND ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
OLIVENHOUTBOSCH MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

PROCEED BACK TO PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3. BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND BLUEHILLS TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHPRSTA2902A1(1001R91001RC10052708)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM
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STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBART STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R28, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N14, TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH INFORMAL TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

PROCEED BACK TO PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK USING SAME ROUTE

RETURN ROUTE: (....TOUT....)
FROM OLIVENHOUTBOSCH INFORMAL TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, TURN LEFT INTO N14, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, OFFRAMP AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, TURN LEFT
INTO MIDSTREAM ROAD, PROCEED AND MAKE A U-TURN ON MIDSTREAM ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD AT
MIDTREAM INFORMAL TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N14 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH
EXTENSION 1 - 26, MAKE A U-TURN ON OLIVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVEHOUTBOSCH
INFORMAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD.

PROCEED AND RETURN BACK TO PRETORIA USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHPRSTA2903(10010K1001RB10052709)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED INTO MABOPANE HIGH
WAY (R80), TURN LEFT INTO DASPOORT TUNNEL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO TRANSORANGE ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO JOIN R55, LOAD ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN RIGHT
INTO R511,DROP OF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO ERASMIA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO GEHARDSVILLE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO LAEZONIA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN INTO DIEPSLOOT
MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, RETURN AND TURN RIGHT INTO R511, PROCEED TO DIEPSLLOT
EXTENTIONS 1, 2, 4, 5, 7, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO FOURWAYS CROSSING, DROP OFF ONLY,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WILLIAM NICOL, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD
STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO BIG BEN MAIN TAXI RANK DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO (HILL TOP TAXI RANK)RANDBURG MAIN
TAXI RANK . DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:

FROM RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK , LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BIG BEN MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD ONLY,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO, WILLIAM
NICOL STREET, PROCEED AND STRAIGHT AND JOIN R511, LOAD AT FOURWAYS CROSSING, TURN LEFT INTO
DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R511, PROCEED TO LAEZONIA, DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO GEHARDSVILLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO M26, PROCEED
TO ERASMIA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED INTO LAUDIUM, DROP
OFF ONLY, PROCEED TO ISCOR, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO QUAGGA ROAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TRANSORANGE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DASPOORT TUNNEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R80
(MABOPANE HIGHWAY), PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.5. BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KOEDOE KAFFE INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHPRSTA2904(1001R91001RD10052710)FROM BELLE OMBRE MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD TURN
LEFT INTO COWIE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET TURN RIGHTN INTO CHURCH
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO JOIN R55, LOAD ONLY, PROCEED
STRAIGHT TURN RIGHT INTO R511,DROP OF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO ERASMIA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO GEHARDSVILLE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO LAEZONIA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO R114, PROCEED AND OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BEYERS NAUDE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KOEDOE KAFFE (HONEYDEW)INFORMAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.6. BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHPRSTA2905(1001RE1001RF00052711)FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
COWIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBART STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO R28, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N14, TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO MIDRAND BLUE HILLS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND STRAIGHT INTO NEW ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS THORNTON SHOPPING CENTER,
TURN LEFT INTO ARTHUR AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO R562, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO
DIEPSLOOT EXTENTIONS, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.7. BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
2
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GPTSH(PRSTA)2905.A1(1001R91001RE10121814)FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO COWIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBART STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO R28, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N14, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO R114,
DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO GARDENER ROSS WEST STREET, PROCEED INTO INIERDAPARK
MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R114, PROCCED TO
KNOPPIESLAAGTE SECTION, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT NTO R511, TURN RIGHT INTO DIEPLOOT
SECTIONS, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND ENTER DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD

PROCEED BACK TO PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.8. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND BLUEHILLS TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(PRSTA)2902A1(1001RA1001RC10164580)FROM PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI
RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R55 TO ISCOR, LOAD, PROCEED TO LAUDIUM, LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WIERDE ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED INTO ELDO GLEN, DROP OFF
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE
A U-TURN ON WILLEM BOTHA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURNN RIGHT INTO SUNDERLAND RIDGE ELIMAN STREET INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
MAKE A U-TURN ON ELIMAN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO MIMOSA STREET, PROCEED TO M001 PLAAS INFORMAL SETTLEMENT, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-
TURN ON MIMOSA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JOHAN STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD , TURN
LEFT INTO LOCHER ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO OLIEVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, PROCEED INTO OLIEVENHOUTBOSCH EXTENSION 1 UP TO
26, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON OLIEVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLUEHILLS INFORMAL TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIEVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R114,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIHGT INTO ALETA AVENUE, DROP OFF AND LOAD , TURN LEFT INTO LOUISE
ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK
VERWOERD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD TURN LEFT INTO ESCOURT AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101 (OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD) TURN LEFT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE NORTH, WILLEN BOTHA,
JOHN FOSTER DRIVE INTO CENTURION CENTRAL BUSINESS DISTRICT (CBD) TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED BACK TO R101 AND INTO GATEWAY INFORMAL TAXI RANK INTO M31 TURN LEFT INTO
ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER THE REEDS PICK N PAY, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SAMRAND ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
OLIEVENHOUTBOSCH MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
PROCEED BACK TO PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. PRETORIA DAIRY MALL MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BARAGWANATH HOSPITAL MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHPRSTA2907A1(1001YH1001S310174257)FROM PRETORIA PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN N1 TOWARDS
JOHANNESBURG, PROCEED AND JOIN M1, PROCEED AND OFFRAMP INTO OLD POTCHEFSTROOM ROAD TO
BARAGWANATH HOSPITAL TAXI RANK AND RETURN VIA UNISA, RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.
MARABASTAD TAXI RANK STRAIGHT AND JOIN N1 TOWARDS JOHANNESBURG, PROCEED AND JOIN Ml,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP INTO OLD POTCHEFSTROOM ROAD TO BARAGWANATH HOSPITAL TAXI RANK AND
RETURN VIA UNISA, RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE
FROM BARAGWANATH TAXI RANK TO SOSHANGUVE VIA UNISA, SUNNYSIDE OR CENTRAL PRISON IN
POTGIETER STREET TO VIA BROWN STREET , MARABASTAD TO SOSHANGUVE STATION,

7.1.1.1 BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVAENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHPRSTA2902A2(1001R910024C10175824)FROM PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED TO ISCOR, LOAD, PROCEED TO LAUDIUM,
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WIERDER ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED INTO ELDO GLEN,
DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON
WILLEM BOTHA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
SUNDERLAND RIDGE ELIMAN STREET INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON
ELIMAN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MIMOSA STREET,
PROCEED TO M001 PLASS INFORMAL SETTLEMENT, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON MIMOSA
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JOHAN STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LOCHER
ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
OLIVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, PROCEED INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXTENSION 1 UP TO 26, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,MAKE A U-TURN ON OLVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLUE HILLS INFORMAL TAXI RANK, LOAD AN OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R114,CRHIMTE WEG OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ALETA AVENUE, WIERDA PARK TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO LOUISE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOERD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ESCOURT AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND
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LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 (OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD) TURN LEFT INTO GATEWAY INFORMAL TAXI
RANK, PROCEED WITH R101 AND TURN RIGHT INTO M31, TURN LEFT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED
AND ENTER THE REEDS PICK N PAY, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO SAMRAND ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND
LOAD.

PROCEED BACK TO PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK USING SAME ROUTE
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1) AOGPGP0113837 2) PJ MOOPI 5401050341085 3) 435 ZONE 7, GARANKUWA, TSHWANE, 0208
2 Ga-Rankuwa United Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 636 (23 Aug 2013)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Ga-Rankuwa NU (Brits Rural) (Origin), Mafikeng Taxi Rank (Destination) -
GPTSH(GUTA)4001(1201FP6000YX10152885)FROM GA-RANKUWA TAXI RANK TURN LEFT INTO PILANE STREET.
PROCEED STRAIHGT AND TURN LEFT INTO KGWARE ROAD (M21), TURN RIGHT INTO (OLD N4) ROAD,
PROCEED TO SPOORWEG R566,TURN RIGHT HERWOED(R511),TURN LEFT PIENAAR STREET,TURN LEFT
DEWITS STREET INTO BRITS TAXI RANK OFFLOAD/LOAD BACK INTO RUGTER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO(N4)
PROCEEDTHROUGH SHELL ULTRA CITY MARIKANA TOLL PLAZA OFF RAMP(R30), NELSON MANDELA
DRIVE,TURN RIGHT BOSCH STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT.PRESS MBEKI STREET STRAIGHT INTO
RUSTERNBURG TAXI RANK OFFLOAD /LOAD AND BACK INTO WATSONIA STREET, BACK INTO RUSTERNBURG
KLOOF(N4), PROCEED STRAIGHT MOGWASE (R566)HIGHWAY LOST CITY (R566) PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
SWARTRUGENS (N4), TURN INTO (R509) PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TAXI RANK OFFLOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
INTO (N4) HIGHWAY MAIN STREET TO MAFIKENG TURN LEFT GERRIT MARITS , TURN LEFT TO SHIPPART
STREET (R49) TURN RIGHT INTO RISSIK STREET INTO MAFIKENG TAXI RANK AND RETURN THE SAME THE
SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. Ga-Rankuwa NU (Brits Rural) (Origin), Mafikeng Taxi Rank (Destination) -
GPTSH(GUTA)4001A1(1201FP6000YX10152886)FROM GARANKUWA TAXI RANK THROUGH PILANE STREET
TURN LEFT KGWARE ROAD ,JUMP OLD (N4) HIGHWAY ,DE WILD (R566) ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT BRITS
(R512) ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT MARIKANA TOLL PLAZA ,PROCEED STRAIGHT RUSTERNBURG (R513) TURN
LEFT KOSTER ROAD (R52) PROCEED STRAIGHT LICHTENBURG(R503) TURN RIGHT RISSIK STREET TURN
RIGHT GERRIT MARITS(R18) DRIVE PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN LEFT ROOIGROUND (ITSOSENG)DRIVE TURN
RIGHT BAKERVILLE (505) ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO SHIPPORT (R49) TURN LEFT INTO SLURRY ROAD INTO
MAFIKENG TAXI RANK OFFLOAD/LOAD BACK INTO MOFOLO STREET LEFT INTO VALLEY STRAIGHT PROCEED
TO MMABATHO TAXI RANK OFFLOAD/LOAD RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3. Ga-Rankuwa NU (Brits Rural) (Origin), Rustenburg Taxi Rank(Rustenburg) (Destination) -
GPTSH(GUTA)4002(1201FP6000YJ10152887)FROM GARANKUWA TAXI RANK TURN LEFT INTO PILANE STREET
TURN LEFT INTO KGWARI ROAD (M21),TURN RIGHT INTO DE WILD (R566) ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT
BOKFONTEIN STREET TURN LEFT(R30) ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO (N4) FREEWAY NEXT TO SHELL GARAGE
POROCEED STRAIGHT M001 NOOI TOLL PLAZA,PROCEED INTO (N4) HIGHWAY INTO (R30) ROAD TURN LEFT
ENGINE GARAGE ,LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, STRAIGHT BETWEEN TWO BP GARAGE TURN
LEFT,INTO MALAN STREET LEFT INTO RUSTERNBURG TAXI RANK OFFLOAD/LOAD AND RETURN THE SAME
ROUTE.

7.1.1.4. Ga-Rankuwa NU (Brits Rural) (Origin), Rustenburg Taxi Rank(Rustenburg) (Destination) -
GPTSH(GUTA)4002A1(1201FP6000YJ10152888)FROM GARANKUWA TAXI RANK MOLOTLE STREET TURN LEFT
PILANE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KWARI ROAD(M21) PROCEED UP TO SKIETFONTEIN BUTCHERY TURN
RIGHT INTO SILKAATSNEK STREET TURN LEFT XANADU ROAD(R512) PELINDABA TOLL PLAZA
BROEDESTROOM ROAD(R512) TURN LEFT INTO (R512) TUNNEL PROCEED STRAIGHT NEXT TO IFAFA MALL
TURN LEFT ECO-PARK STREET TURN RIGHT WESTLAKE STREET PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
RIETFONTEIN(CHARLES STREET) TURN RIGHT INTO BYEKOS STREET (R514) BEETHOVEN STREET (R511)
TURN LEFT RUSTERNBURG ROAD THEN INTO SCOTT STREET HAKUNA MATATA TUNNEL NEXT TO ENGINE
GARAGE PROCEED STRAIGHT(R512) ROAD TYHEN INTO M001 NOOI ROAD(R104),BUFFELSFONTEIN STREET
INTO MAJAKANENI STREET STRAIGHT INTO ELANDSDRIF ROAD (R104) AND PROCEED ALONG (R104) INTO
(N4) FREEWAY OFFRAMP.TURN INTO VALENCIA STREET(R24) TURN RIGHT WATERVAL ROAD (R30) TURN
LEFT MOLEM STREET INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE TURN RIGHT MALAN STREET LEFT INTO
RUSTERNBURG TAXI RANK OFFLOAD/LOAD RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.5. Ga-Rankuwa NU (Brits Rural) (Origin), Brits Taxi Rank (Destination) -
GPTSH(GUTA)4004(1201FP1000Z800152889)FROM GOERGE MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK LOAD,TURN
RIGHT INTO PILANE STREET AND LEFT PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO KGWARE ROAD PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO (R566) PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO INDUSTRIAL SITE TURN RIGHT INTO KROKODIL
DRIFT AVENUE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PIET-PRETORIUS STREET PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
TARF STREET PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MARTHINUS RUS STREET DROP OFF PROCEED TURN RIGHT
INTO BRITS HENDRICK VERWOED AVENUE PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO BRITS MAIN TAXI
RANK DROP OFF GO BACK AND JOIN CROCODILE,TURN RIGHT PROCEED,TURN LEFT INTO PIENAAR STREET
BRITS C.B.D DROP OFF PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BEHRENSSTREET PROCEED TURN RRIGHT INTO
BEHRENS GARAGE ,TAXI RANK DROP OFF/LOAD TURN RIGHT INTO BEHRENS STREET TURN LEFT INTO
RAILWAY STREET PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RAILWAY LINE,TURN LEFT INTO TOM STREET
PROCEED,STOP SIGN TURN INTO CAREL STREET PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CROCODILE STREET
PROCEED,ROBOT TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRIK VERWOED AVENUE GO BACK TO GARANKUWA USING THE
SAME ROUTE.
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7.1.1.6. Ga-Rankuwa NU (Brits Rural) (Origin), Mabopane railway Station Taxi Rank(Brits) (Destination) -
GPTSH(GUTA)4005(1201FP1000ZCO0152890)FROM GARANKUWA TAXI RANK, LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
MOLOTLEGI STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO GARANKUWA SHOPPING COMPLEX. DROPOFF/LOAD, TURN INTO
Various ZONES (1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,15RDP,16 & 20) TURN BACK INTO MOLOTLEGI STREET PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE DRIVE (M21) DROP OFF/LOAD PROCEED THROUGH TSUNAMI VILLAGE.DROP
OFF/LOAD PROCEED INTO UNIT 17 DROP OFF/LOAD PROCEED INTO GARANKUWA INDUSTRIAL SITE DOP
OFF/LOAD.PROCEED INTO HEBRON DROP OFF/LOAD PROCEED INTO ODI HOSPITAL DROP OFF/LOAD.
PROCEED STRAIGHT WITH ODINBURG ROAD, PROCEED TO KLIPGAT TAXI RAK OFFLOAD, BACK TO
ODINBURG ROAD TURN LEFT TO ODI PRESON STREET, TURN BACK INTO LUCAS MANGOPE DRIVE PROCEED
INTO MORULA SUN DROP OFF/LOAD,PROCEED INTO MABOPANE TOWNSHIP DROP OFF/LOAD PROCEED
TURN LEFT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE ROAD DROP OFF/LOAD PROCEED TO LEBANON STREET. TURN RIGHT
INTO NGAKA MASEKO HIGH SCHOOL, DROP OFF/LOAD PROCEED TURN RIGHT MATHLENG STREET ,DROP
OFF/LOAD PROCEED INTO SIAMISANG PRIMARY SCHOOL DROP OFF/LOAD. PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT AND
LEFT DROP OFF/LOAD PROCEED INTO MABOPANE SHOPPING COMPLEX DROP OFF. PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MABOPANE STATION TAXI RANK.DROP OFF/LOAD TURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO
GARANKUWA.

7.1.1.7. Ga-Rankuwa NU (Brits Rural) (Origin), BLOED STREET TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(GUTA)4007(1201FP10010510152891)FROM GARANKUWA HOSPITAL TAXI RANK INTO PILANE PILANE
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTLEGI,TURN RIGHT INTO(R566)ROSSLYN ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT,TURN
RIGHT INTO DOREEN ROAD(M20) SPAR COMPLEX.TURN LEFT TO DAAN DE WET NEL DRIVE INTO FIRST
STREET TO PRETORIA NORTH INTO GERRIT MARITZ, TURN RIGHT KOOS DE LANEY DROP OFF/LOAD TURN
LEFT PRESIDENT STEYN,TURN RIGHT TO RACHEL DE BEER STREET DROP OFF/LOAD,PAUL KRUGER TO
WONDERBOOM DROP OFF/LOAD, DF MALAN(M1) DRIVE.TURN LEFT TO LAVENDER DRIVE,MAKRO TO LOUIS
TRIECHARTT STREET, TO FRED NICHOLSON STREET, FRANCINAHSTREET, VOORTREKKER STREET,
Y-JUNCTION,HF VERWOED STREET TO VOORTREKKER STREET(M5), DR SAVAGE STREET,SOUTPANSBERG
STREET,BOOM STREET DROP OFF/LOAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN LEFT TO VAN DER
WALDT STREET AND TO BLOED STREET TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. Ga-Rankuwa NU (Brits Rural) (Origin), Mothutlung Taxi Rank(Brits) (Destination) -
GPTSH(GUTA)4003(1201FP10010C00152892)FROM GARANKUWA OK TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT AND LEFT
INTO KGWARE ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ZONE 16,JEALOUS DOWN TURN RIGHT PROCEED-STRAIGHT
INTO MMAKAU DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOUMONG DROP OFF/LOAD TURN RIGHT INTO
MOTHUTLUNG DROPOFF/LOAD,PROCEED TO ENGEN GARAGE TURN LEFT DROP OFF/LOAD. PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT DROP OFF/ LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO STOP SIGN,TURN RIGHT DROP
OFF/LOAD.PROCEED STRAIGHT BACK TO GARANKUWA SAME ROUTE.
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1) AOGPGP0113836 2) NS MASEHLA 6905255746087
8

4) LGPGP0135509 Amendment of Route
6)

3) 6777 SECTION S, MAMELODI WEST, PRETORIA,
0122 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 636 (23 Aug 2013)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
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ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
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GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE \PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
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DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5 \RDP\LUSAKA1EXT11 \EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
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OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
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TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKENDNVELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
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PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
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JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA1000Q210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1933 (1001MY10020G00170533)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MOLOTO , PROCEED AND PASS MOLOTO VILLAGE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KWAMHLANGA
TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND RETURN BACK TO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
DENNILTON ROAD, PROCEED AND OFFF LOAD AT MOTHETSI SHOPPING CENTER, PHILADELPHIA
HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO VERINA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DENNILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Gapamadi (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1934 (1001MY52096L10170534)DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK. GA-GAPANE
MAIN TAXI RANK FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, OFFRAMP INTO
TZANEEN ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS PIETERSBURG, TURN RIGHT INTO SOLOMON DALE ROAD, PROCEED
AND PASS MOEKETSI RAILWAY STATION, JOIN DUIWELKLOOF ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MODJADJI DRIVE ,
TURN LEFT INTO GA-KGAPANE MAIN TAXI RANK. OFF-LOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1935(1001P91001KT00170561)ALTERNATIVE: From N1 turn left into Rigel Avenue, turn right into Rigel
Avenue proceed straight and turn left into Nepture street proceed and turn left into Orion street and turn right into
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Muskejaad street proceed turn right into Cliff street proceed into Skilpal street proceed and turn left into Elephant street
proceed and turn left into Cliff street.
Proceed and off rand into Delmas Road turn right into Hans strydom proceed and join M10 Sunderland Ridge turn left
into Kruger Avenue turn right into Hofmeyer turn left into Botha Avenue proceed and turn right into M19 Cantonment
Road.
Proceed and join Rabie proceed and turn left into Jean Avenue proceed and turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Avenue.
Proceed and turn left into Embarkment road proceed and turn right into Gordon Hood and turn left into Heuwel Avenue
proceed and turn right into Mike Crawford street proceed into Centurion taxi rank.
RETURN ROUTE FROM CENTURION TO MAMELODI
Nellmapius to John Voster.
From Centurion main taxi rank proceed and turn right into South street proceed and turn right into Heuwel street proceed
and turn left into John Voster proceed and turn left into Nellmapius road proceed straight pass R21 proceed and turn left
into Delmas Road proceed and turn right into N1 north proceed and join N4 proceed and turn left into Water Meyer
proceed and join Watloo Road proceed and turn right into Tsamaya Road, proceed and turn right into Denneboom main
taxi rank.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936(1000PH1001TZ00170565)From Silverton station on More leta street proceed straight towards west
turn right into Dykor street proceed straight, turn left into Stormvoel street proceed straight turn right into Malgas road and
tum left into East Lynn taxi rank. Drop off and load all the way..
B. From Silverton station on More leta street towards west proceed straight tum right into Cresswell street proceed turn
left into koedoespoort street proceed straight into Baviaanspoort road and turn left into Malgas street and turn left into
East Lynn taxi tank. Drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1937(1000PH1000PH00170570)FROM SILVERTON RAILWAY STATION TO AROUND SILVERTON
AREA
From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn left into Cresswell street proceed turn right
into Pretoria Road proceed straight turn left into Cussonia street proceed straight turn left into Onida street proceed join
Fakkel street proceed straight turn left into More leta street to Silverton station load and off load. Drop off and load all the
way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street toward west into Dykor street proceed straight tum left into Pretoria street
proceed and turn right into Fakkel street proceed and turn left into President street proceed straight turn left into Van wyk
street proceed straight turn left into Jansmyn street proceed and turn right into Fountain street proceed turn left into
Moreleta street. Proceed up to Silverton station informal taxi rank, drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM\MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DE LA REY (Lyttleton Manor) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1938(1001P91372YD00170574)ALTERNATIVE
From Denneboom - Simon Ver Mooten turn left proceed - drop and load on corner Hans Strydom (M10) and R104
Bronkhorstpruit) proceed straight drop and load into Mooiplaas A.H. proceed into Pienaarspoort A.H. area drop and load
proceed and turn right on R515 (R25) Kempton park.
Proceed into Bapsfontein A.H. Road. Proceed drop & load in Donkerhoek A.H. area proceed drop/load in Boschkop A.H.
area proceed drop/load in Kanana informal settlement area.
Proceed and turn left into R25 drop/load on Rietfontein A.H. area proceed drop/load in Dorstfontein A.H. area proceed
drop/load in Vaalbank A.H. area. Proceed and turn left into Dela Ray street proceed turn right into Lamhan street informal
taxi rank.
Return the same route drop off and load all the way.
RETURN ROUTE
From Onbekend informal taxi rank proceed straight on R25 Bronkhorstpruit Road proceed and pass corner M6 and R25
informal taxi rank proceed on R25 north and turn left into R515 (R25) proceed and turn left into R104 proceed and turn
right into Hans Strydom proceed into Mamelodi East taxi rank drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE (SOSHANGUVE) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936A(1001QA1000MW00170899)From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi via Stormvoel Road into N1
High way join to Bakwena Platinum Road- join Mabopane High Way (R80) - join Commissioner Street- proceed and turn
right into Buitekant Street - proceed and turn left into Rietgat Taxi Rank and back to Mamelodi using the same route off
loading only.
From Rietgat Taxi rank in Soshanguve- turn right into Buitekant Street- proceed into Commissioner Street - join
Mabopane High Way (R80) join Bakwena Platinum Road join N1 High Way into Stormvoel Road turn right into
Denneboom Taxi rank off loading only and return back to Soshanguve using the same route.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi turn left into Storrnvoel road, proceed with Stormvoel road, turn right into N1

Pietersburg High Way proceed and turn left into Walmanstal R163 road proceed and turn right into Hammanskraal R101
road, turn right into Rooival R101 road proceed and turn right into Soutpans M35 road, proceed and turn left into
Soshanguve road and turn right into Commissioner road proceed and turn right into Buitekant Street proceed and turn left
into Rietgat Taxi Rank in Soshanguve and return using the same route( back to denneboom taxi rank) in Mamelodi.

7.1.1.4 MAMELODI EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1931A1(10024D1001Q600170903)From Mamelodi East informal Taxi Rank join Baviaan Road proceed
and turn left into Zambezi/ cullinan Road proceed, drop and load at Baviaanspoort, kameeldrift, Zambezi Shopping mall,
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kolonade, Sinoville proceed and turn right into Lavender road, turn left into Onderstepoort, proceed and pass Akasia
proceed and join Brits Road proceed and join Rosslyn road proceed and turn left into Rosslyn Shopping Centre proceed
and turn left into Rosslyn Taxi Rank drop and load all the way.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.2. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA1000Q210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.3. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.5. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
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ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.8. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY12010410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.2.1.9. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDVVYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
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- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE \MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
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OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE \PHOMOLONG \EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT UNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.
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7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.2.1.3 NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY10011F00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY10011F00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
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FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY10011F00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.2.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:
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1) AOGPGP0113836 2) NS MASEHLA 6905255746087
9

4) LGPGP019834 Amendment of Route
6)

3) 6777 SECTION S, MAMELODI WEST, PRETORIA,
0122 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 636 (23 Aug 2013)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM / MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY10011F00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
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ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY10011F00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY10011F00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
2

STAATSKOERANT, 13 SEPTEMBER 2013 No. 36830 125

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
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DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE \MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD \B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
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OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011Q00052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
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7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA10000210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
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RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1933 (1001MY10020G00170533)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MOLOTO , PROCEED AND PASS MOLOTO VILLAGE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KWAMHLANGA
TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND RETURN BACK TO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
DENNILTON ROAD, PROCEED AND OFFF LOAD AT MOTHETSI SHOPPING CENTER, PHILADELPHIA
HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO VERINA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DENNILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Gapamadi (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1934 (1001MY52096L10170534)DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK. GA-GAPANE
MAIN TAXI RANK FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, OFFRAMP INTO
TZANEEN ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS PIETERSBURG, TURN RIGHT INTO SOLOMON DALE ROAD, PROCEED
AND PASS MOEKETSI RAILWAY STATION, JOIN DUIWELKLOOF ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MODJADJI DRIVE ,
TURN LEFT INTO GA-KGAPANE MAIN TAXI RANK. OFF-LOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM\MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1935(1001P910011g00170561)ALTERNATIVE: From N1 turn left into Rigel Avenue, turn right into Rigel
Avenue proceed straight and turn left into Nepture street proceed and turn left into Orion street and turn right into
Muskejaad street proceed turn right into Cliff street proceed into Skilpal street proceed and turn left into Elephant street
proceed and turn left into Cliff street.
Proceed and off rand into Delmas Road turn right into Hans strydom proceed and join M10 Sunderland Ridge turn left
into Kruger Avenue turn right into Hofmeyer turn left into Botha Avenue proceed and turn right into M19 Cantonment
Road.
Proceed and join Rabie proceed and turn left into Jean Avenue proceed and turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Avenue.
Proceed and turn left into Embarkment road proceed and turn right into Gordon Hood and turn left into Heuwel Avenue
proceed and turn right into Mike Crawford street proceed into Centurion taxi rank.
RETURN ROUTE FROM CENTURION TO MAMELODI
Nellmapius to John Voster.
From Centurion main taxi rank proceed and turn right into South street proceed and turn right into Heuwel street proceed
and turn left into John Voster proceed and turn left into Nellmapius road proceed straight pass R21 proceed and turn left
into Delmas Road proceed and turn right into Ni north proceed and join N4 proceed and turn left into Water Meyer
proceed and join Watloo Road proceed and turn right into Tsamaya Road, proceed and turn right into Denneboom main
taxi rank.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936(1000PH1001TZ00170565)From Silverton station on Moreleta street proceed straight towards west
turn right into Dykor street proceed straight, turn left into Stormvoel street proceed straight turn right into Malgas road and
turn left into East Lynn taxi rank. Drop off and load all the way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn right into Cresswell street proceed turn
left into koedoespoort street proceed straight into Baviaanspoort road and turn left into Malgas street and turn left into
East Lynn taxi tank. Drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1937(1000PH1000PH00170570)FROM SILVERTON RAILWAY STATION TO AROUND SILVERTON
AREA
From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn left into Cresswell street proceed turn right
into Pretoria Road proceed straight turn left into Cussonia street proceed straight turn left into Onida street proceed join
Fakkel street proceed straight turn left into Moreleta street to Silverton station load and off load. Drop off and load all the
way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street toward west into Dykor street proceed straight turn left into Pretoria street
proceed and turn right into Fakkel street proceed and turn left into President street proceed straight turn left into Van wyk
street proceed straight turn left into Jansmyn street proceed and turn right into Fountain street proceed turn left into
Moreleta street. Proceed up to Silverton station informal taxi rank, drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DE LA REY (Lyttleton Manor) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1938(1001P91372YD00170574)ALTERNATIVE
From Denneboom - Simon Ver Mooten turn left proceed - drop and load on corner Hans Strydom (M10) and R104
Bronkhorstpruit) proceed straight drop and load into Mooiplaas A.H. proceed into Pienaarspoort A.H. area drop and load
proceed and turn right on R515 (R25) Kempton park.
Proceed into Bapsfontein A.H. Road. Proceed drop & load in Donkerhoek A.H. area proceed drop/load in Boschkop A.H.
area proceed drop/load in Kanana informal settlement area.
Proceed and turn left into R25 drop/load on Rietfontein A.H. area proceed drop/load in Dorstfontein A.H. area proceed
drop/load in Vaalbank A.H. area. Proceed and turn left into Dela Ray street proceed turn right into Lamhan street informal
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taxi rank.
Return the same route drop off and load all the way.
RETURN ROUTE
From Onbekend informal taxi rank proceed straight on R25 Bronkhorstpruit Road proceed and pass corner M6 and R25
informal taxi rank proceed on R25 north and turn left into R515 (R25) proceed and turn left into R104 proceed and turn
right into Hans Strydom proceed into Mamelodi East taxi rank drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE (SOSHANGUVE) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936A(1001QA1000MW00170899)From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi via Stormvoel Road into N1
High way join to Bakwena Platinum Road- join Mabopane High Way (R80) -join Commissioner Street- proceed and turn
right into Buitekant Street - proceed and turn left into Rietgat Taxi Rank and back to Mamelodi using the same route off
loading only.
From Rietgat Taxi rank in Soshanguve- turn right into Buitekant Street- proceed into Commissioner Street - join
Mabopane High Way (R80) join Bakwena Platinum Road join N1 High Way into Stormvoel Road turn right into
Denneboom Taxi rank off loading only and return back to Soshanguve using the same route.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi turn left into Stormvoel road, proceed with Stormvoel road, turn right into N1
Pietersburg High Way proceed and turn left into Walmanstal R163 road proceed and turn right into Hammanskraal R101
road, turn right into Rooival R101 road proceed and turn right into Soutpans M35 road, proceed and turn left into
Soshanguve road and turn right into Commissioner road proceed and turn right into Buitekant Street proceed and turn left
into Rietgat Taxi Rank in Soshanguve and return using the same route( back to denneboom taxi rank) in Mamelodi.

7.1.1.4 MAMELODI EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1931A1(1002401001Q600170903)From Mamelodi East informal Taxi Rank join Baviaan Road proceed
and turn left into Zambezi/ cullinan Road proceed, drop and load at Baviaanspoort, kameeldrift, Zambezi Shopping mall,
kolonade, Sinoville proceed and turn right into Lavender road, turn left into Onderstepoort, proceed and pass Akasia
proceed and join Brits Road proceed and join Rosslyn road proceed and turn left into Rosslyn Shopping Centre proceed
and turn left into Rosslyn Taxi Rank drop and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.2. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.3. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

10

STAATSKOERANT, 13 SEPTEMBER 2013 No. 36830 133

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.2.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.2.1.8. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.2.1.9. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
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PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
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OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011Q00052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
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STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
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MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.2 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
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STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.2.1.3 NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY10011F00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY10011F00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.
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7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.2.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:
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1) AOGPGP0113711 2) LC MOLOTO 5312245721083
0

4) LGPGP0117366 Replacement of Vehicle
6)

3) 120 BERGATILLERIE ROAD, DANVILLE EXT. 5,
PRETORIA WEST, 0183 PRETORIA RANDBURG
SOSHANGUVE TAXI ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 22 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 636 (23 Aug 2013)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WIERDAPARK\CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHPRSTA2906(1001RE1001RG10052712)FROM DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK ,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
R511,TURN RIGHT INTO R114,TURN LEFT INTO GARDNER ROSS WEST STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN R114 DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO KNOPPIESLAAGTE
SECTION, ENTER WIERDEPARK MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHPRSTA2905(1001RE1001RF00052711)FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
COWIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBART STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO R28, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N14, TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO MIDRAND BLUE HILLS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND STRAIGHT INTO NEW ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS THORNTON SHOPPING CENTER,
TURN LEFT INTO ARTHUR AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO R562, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO
DIEPSLOOT EXTENTIONS, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KOEDOE KAFFE INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHPRSTA2904(1001R91001RD10052710)FROM BELLE OMBRE MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD TURN
LEFT INTO COWIE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET TURN RIGHTN INTO CHURCH
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO JOIN R55, LOAD ONLY, PROCEED
STRAIGHT TURN RIGHT INTO R511,DROP OF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO ERASMIA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO GEHARDSVILLE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO LAEZONIA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO R114, PROCEED AND OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BEYERS NAUDE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KOEDOE KAFFE (HONEYDEW)INFORMAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE:

7,1.1.4. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHPRSTA2903(10010K1001RB10052709)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED INTO MABOPANE HIGH
WAY (R80), TURN LEFT INTO DASPOORT TUNNEL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO TRANSORANGE ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO JOIN R55, LOAD ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN RIGHT
INTO R511,DROP OF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO ERASMIA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO GEHARDSVILLE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO LAEZONIA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN INTO DIEPSLOOT
MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, RETURN AND TURN RIGHT INTO R511, PROCEED TO DIEPSLLOT
EXTENTIONS 1, 2, 4, 5, 7, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO FOURWAYS CROSSING, DROP OFF ONLY,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WILLIAM NICOL, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD
STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO BIG BEN MAIN TAXI RANK DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO (HILL TOP TAXI RANK)RANDBURG MAIN
TAXI RANK . DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:

FROM RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK , LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BIG BEN MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD ONLY,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO, WILLIAM
NICOL STREET, PROCEED AND STRAIGHT AND JOIN R511, LOAD AT FOURWAYS CROSSING, TURN LEFT INTO
DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R511, PROCEED TO LAEZONIA, DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO GEHARDSVILLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO M26, PROCEED
TO ERASMIA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED INTO LAUDIUM, DROP
OFF ONLY, PROCEED TO ISCOR, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO QUAGGA ROAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TRANSORANGE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DASPOORT TUNNEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R80
(MABOPANE HIGHWAY), PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.5. BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND BLUEHILLS TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHPRSTA2902A1(1001R91001RC10052708)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE:
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FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBART STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R28, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N14, TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH INFORMAL TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

PROCEED BACK TO PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK USING SAME ROUTE

RETURN ROUTE: (....TOUT....)
FROM OLIVENHOUTBOSCH INFORMAL TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, TURN LEFT INTO N14, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, OFFRAMP AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, TURN LEFT
INTO MIDSTREAM ROAD, PROCEED AND MAKE A U-TURN ON MIDSTREAM ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD AT
MIDTREAM INFORMAL TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N14 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH
EXTENSION 1 - 26, MAKE A U-TURN ON OLIVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVEHOUTBOSCH
INFORMAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD.

PROCEED AND RETURN BACK TO PRETORIA USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.6. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND BLUEHILLS TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHPRSTA2902(1001RA1001RC10052707)FROM PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED TO ISCOR, LOAD, PROCEED TO LAUDIUM,
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WIERDER ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED INTO ELDO GLEN,
DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON
WILLEM BOTHA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
SUNDERLAND RIDGE ELIMAN STREET INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON
ELIMAN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MIMOSA STREET,
PROCEED TO M001 PLASS INFORMAL SETTLEMENT, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON MIMOSA
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JOHAN STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LOCHER
ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
OLIVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, PROCEED INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXTENSION 1 UP TO 26, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,MAKE A U-TURN ON OLVENHOUTBOSCH ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLUE HILLS INFORMAL TAXI RANK, LOAD AN OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R114, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO ALETA AVENUE, DROP OFF, TURN LEFT INTO LOUISE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO ESCOURT AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 (OLD JOHANNESBURG
ROAD) TURN LEFT INTO GATEWAY INFORMAL TAXI RANK, PROCEED WITH R101 AND TURN RIGHT INTO M31,
TURN LEFT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER THE REEDS PICK N PAY, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SAMRAND ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
OLIVENHOUTBOSCH MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

PROCEED BACK TO PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.7. BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHPRSTA2901A1(1001R91001RB10052706)ALTERNATIVE:Al
FROM PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R55, LOAD
AT ISCOR, PROCEED TO LAUDIUM, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SUNDERLAND RIDGE ELIMAN
STREET INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP AND LOAD, PROCEED WITH R55, TURN RIGHT INTO MIMOSA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO M001 PLAS INFORMAL SETTLEMENT, DROP OFF AND LOAD, MAKE A U-TURN ON MIMOSSA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R55, PROCEED TO HEUWELOORD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
INTO BLUEHILLS INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MAIN STREET, DROP
OFF ONLY, PROCEED LEEUKOP CORRECTIONAL SERVICES, DROP ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOERD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT BIG BEN MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOERD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO JOIN JAN SMUTS AVENUE , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
RANDBURG MALL MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK , LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BIG BEN MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD ONLY,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO, WILLIAM
NICOL STREET, PROCEED AND STRAIGHT AND JOIN R511, LOAD AT FOURWAYS CROSSING, TURN LEFT INTO
DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R511, PROCEED TO LAEZONIA, DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO GEHARDSVILLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO M26, PROCEED
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TO ERASMIA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED INTO LAUDIUM, DROP
OFF ONLY, PROCEED TO ISCOR, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO, QUAGGA ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO CHURCH STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGITER STREET, DROP OFF
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO VERMEULEN, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO DUTOIT STREET, DROP OFF,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POTGITER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER INTO BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.8. PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHPRSTA2901(1001N41001NU10052704)FROM PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAINTAXI RANK ,LOAD TURN
LEFT INTO COWIE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO QUAGGA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO JOIN R55, LOAD ONLY, PROCEED
STRAIGHT TURN RIGHT INTO R511,DROP OF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO ERASMIA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO GEHARDSVILLE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO LAEZONIA, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN INTO DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, RETURN AND TURN RIGHT INTO
R511, PROCEED TO DIEPSLLOT EXTENTIONS 1, 2, 4, 5, 7, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
FOURWAYS CROSSING, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WILLIAM NICOL, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN
RIGHT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO BIG BEN MAIN TAXI RANK
DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
(HILL TOP TAXI RANK)RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK . DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:

FROM RANDBURG MAIN TAXI RANK , LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BIG BEN MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD ONLY,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO, WILLIAM
NICOL STREET, PROCEED AND STRAIGHT AND JOIN R511, LOAD AT FOURWAYS CROSSING, TURN LEFT INTO
DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R511, PROCEED TO LAEZONIA, DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO GEHARDSVILLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO M26, PROCEED
TO ERASMIA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED INTO LAUDIUM, DROP
OFF ONLY, PROCEED TO ISCOR, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO, QUAGGA ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO CHURCH STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGITER STREET, DROP OFF
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO VERMEULEN, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO DUTOIT STREET, DROP OFF,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POTGITER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER INTO BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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3) 15980 HOUSE NO, MAMELODI EAST, PRETORIA,
0122 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 636 (23 Aug 2013)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.2. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3. NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT UNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.4. NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
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ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.9. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP \LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
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RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD \B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
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HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
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RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEL/MAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD
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7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
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MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY10011F00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY10011F00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
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FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY10011F00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.
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1) AOGPGP0113098 2) J COUTRIES 7406130276084
7

4) LGPGP0123613 Transfer of OL
6)

3) 235 EMPIRE STREET, EERSTERUST, TSHWANE,
0022 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 636 (23 Aug 2013)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE \PHOMOLONG \EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
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STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.9. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY10011F00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
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LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
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EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
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PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
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PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
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LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT UNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
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RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY10011F00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA1000Q210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0112927 2) J MBONANE 6104205477080 3) 283 ELOFF STREET, ELOFFSDALE, TSHWANE, 0134
9 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) LGPGP0159776 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 636 (23 Aug 2013)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.
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RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY10011F00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7 1.1 7 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.8 DENNEBOOM / MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA /SOUTPAN / CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9 NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
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STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE \PHOMOLONG \EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
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MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
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GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011Q00052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
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ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
6
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GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATIONNVONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER

7
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ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS \EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA1000Q210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

8
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GOODWOOD
Address to which representations must be submitted: The Secretary, Local Road Transportation

Board, Private Bag X8, Goodwood, 7460, and the respective applicant.
Adres waarheen vertod gerig moet word: Die Sekretaris, Plaaslike Padvervoerraad, Privaat Sak X8,

Goodwood, 7460, en die betrokke applikant.
Full particulars in respect of each application are open to inspection at the Local Road Transportation

Board's Office, 5 Magnolia, Valencia Park, 1201.

Voile besonderhede ten opsigte van elke aansoek le ter insae by die Plaaslike Padvervoerraad se
Kantoor, Magnolia 5, Valencia Park, 1201.

FROM/VAN: 2013/09/13 TO/TOT: 2013/09/13
FROM/VAN: 2013/09/13 TO/TOT: 2013/09/13
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OP.8270446. (2) NDINISO MANDLENKOSI M ID NO 7610025059089. (3) DISTRICT:
BELLVILLE. POSTAL ADDRESS: 18 MIKE STREET, FISANTEKRAAL, DURBANVILLE,
7550. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 18 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 2 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT NO 18 MIKE STREET, FINANTEKRAAL, DURBANVILLE TO
POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8270606. (2) SIMANGA NOLULAMILE N ID NO 5905080828085. (3) DISTRICT:
GEORGE. POSTAL ADDRESS: P 0 BOX 3680, GEORGE INDUSTRIA, GEORGE, 6530. (4)

CHANGE OF PARTICULARS, PERMIT NO. 516439/3 FROM SIMANGA NOLULAMILE N (14
X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: GEORGE). (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY: Permit No. 516439/3
EXISTING AUTHORITY

MINIBUS TAXI SERVICE

880 THEMBALETHU - GEORGE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE SUBURD OF THEMBALETHU ALONG SANDKRAAL ROAD, LEFT
INTO NGAKANI STREET, RIGHT INTO SANDKRAAL ROAD, LEFT TO NEW EXTENSION
WITHOUT STREET NAMES, LEFT INTO SANDKRAAL ROAD, INTO ALBERT STREET, RIGHT
INTO CRADOCK STREET, RIGHT INTO TAXI RANK INTO CRADOCK STREET GEORGE AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE SUBJECT TO CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS ARE
PICK UP ALONG SANDKRAAL ROAD.
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

752 THEMBALETHU - GEORGE

FROM SANDKRAAL ROAD THEMBALETHU INTO SANKRAAL ROAD, LEFT INTO N2, LEFT AT
CROSSING TO PICK 'N PAY THEN TO CHECKERS COURTNAY STREET FORWARD TILL
FRIENDLY GROCER, RIGHT INTO WELLINGTON STREET TILL PALLOT DENNE OORD AND
RETURN INTO COURTNAY STREET, RIGHT INTO YORK STREET, LEFT AT THE COURT
THEN TO DROP OFF AT GAME RETURN TO YORK STREET, RIGHT INTO VICTORIA
STREET, LEFT INTO CRADOCK STREET TO GEORGE TAXI RANK GEORGE AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
N44 THEMBALETHU - OUBAAI GOLF CLUB

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK ONTO SANDKRAAL ROAD TURN RIGHT ONTO N2 VIA
PACALTSDORP VIA AIRPORT TURN LEFT TO HEROLDSBAY EXT 1 & 2, PROCEED TO
OUBAAI GOLF CLUB, DROP OFF AND PICK UP AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
N45 THEMBALETHU - BLANCO

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TO SANDKRAAL ROAD, ENTER ALBERT STREET, TURN
RIGHT TO YORK STREET TURN LEFT ONTO LANGENHOVEN ROAD VIA GEORGE HOSPITAL,
TURN LEFT TO BLANCO AND PROCEED TO LINKS DROP OFF, RETURN VIA THE SAME
ROUTE.
188 GEORGE - OUDTSHOORN

FROM CRADOCK STREET TAXI RANK, LEFT INTO CRADOCK STREET, RIGHT INTO
MARKET STREET, RIGHT INTO YORK STREET, LEFT INTO LANGENHOVEN ROAD MOVE
PASS OUTENIKWA PASS, LEFT TO OUDTSHOORN FROM LANGENHOVEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO
HOOG STREET, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, LEFT INTO ADDERLEY STREET TILL
TAXI RANK AND RETURN.
189 GEORGE - MOSSEL BAY
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FROM TAXI RANK IN CRADOCK STREET, LEFT INTO CRADOCK STREET, RIGHT IN MARK
STREET, LEFT INTO YORK STREET, RIGHT INTO N2, LEFT INTO LINKS ROAD, RIGHT
INTO LOUIS FOURIE ROAD, LEFT INTO GEORGE ROAD, RIGHT INTO KERK STREET,
LEFT INTO MARSH STREET, RIGHT INTO ZIETSMAN STEER TO TAXI RANK AND
RETURN.
190 GEORGE - BEAUFORT WEST

FROM CRADOCK TAXI RANK, LEFT INTO CRADOCK STREET, RIGHT INTO MARK STREET,
RIGHT INTO YORK STREET, LEFT INTO LANGENHOVEN ROAD MOVE PASS OUTENIKWA
PASS, LEFT TO OUDTSHOORN FROM LANGENHOVEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO BARON VAN
RHEEDE STREET TO ROBOT STRAIGHT TO R62, RIGHT INTO N1 MOVE INTO DONKIN
STREET TO TAXI RANK IN DONKIN STREET AND RETURN.
M4 GEORGE - GRAAFF REINET

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK, RIGHT INTO SANDKRAAL ROAD, CROSS TO ALBERT
STREET, RIGHT INTO YORK STREET, LEFT INTO LANGENHOVEN ROAD CROSS TO N9 -
UNIONDALE, VIA WILLOWMORE, VIA ABERDEEN, GRAAFF-REINET AND RETURN.
M2 GEORGE - QUEENSTOWN

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK, RIGHT INTO SANDKRAAL ROAD ACROSS TO ALBERT
STREET, RIGHT INTO YORK STREET, LEFT INTO LANGENHOVEN ROAD ACROSS TO N9 -
UNIONDALE, WILLOWMORE, ABERDEEN, GRAAFF-REINET, MIDDLEBURG, RIGHT AT N10
TO CRADOCK PROCEED TO R61 TO QUEENSTOWN AND RETURN.
M3 GEORGE - PORT ELIZABETH

FROM THEMBALETHU, RIGHT INTO SANDKRAAL ROAD, RIGHT AT N2 VIA KNYSNA, VIA
PLETTENBERG BAY, VIA HUMANDORPS, VIA JEFFREYS BAY, VIA UITENHAGE ROAD TO
NBEKISH ROAD TO STRUANDALE ROAD TO DEK ROAD AND TO NJOLI AT PORT
ELIZABETH AND RETURN.
M5 GEORGE - WHITTLESEA

FROM THEMBALETHU, RIGHT INTO SANDKRAAL ROAD, RIGHT AT N2 VIA KNYSNA, VIA
PLETTENBERG BAY, VIA HUMANSDORP, VIA JEFFREYS BAY VIA PORT ELIZABETH VIA
GRAHAMSTOWN VIA FORT BEAUFORT, VIA SEAMORE TO WHITTLESEA TAXI RANK AND
RETURN.
N61 GEORGE - UMTATA

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TO SANDKRAAL ROAD, ONTO N2, VIA KNYSNA, VIA
PLETTENBERG BAY, VIA HUMANSDORP, VIA PORT ELIZABETH, VIA GRAHAMSTOWN, VIA
KING WILLIAMS TOWN, VIA KOMGA, VIA BUTTERWORTH TO UMTATA TAXI RANK AND
RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
N62 GEORGE - UMQANDULI

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK, TO SANDKRAAL ROAD, ONTO N2 VIA KNYSNA, VIA
PLETTENBERG BAY, VIA HUMANSDORP, VIA PORT ELIZABETH, VIA GRAHAMSTOWN, VIA
KING WILLIAMS TOWN, VIA KOMGA, VIA BUTTERWORTH, VIA IDUTYWA TURN RIGHT TO
UMQANDULI AND RETURN BACK VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
N63 GEORGE - EAST LONDON

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK, TO SANDKRAAL ROAD, ONTO N2 VIA KNYSNA, VIA
PLETTENBERG BAY, VIA HUMANSDORP, VIA PORT ELIZABETH, VIA PORT ALFRED
PROCEED TO EAST LONDON ENTER BUFFALO STREET, TURN LEFT TO EMTHINI TAXI
RANK IN EAST LONDON AND RETURN BACK VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
P3 THEMBALETHU - ELLIOTDALE

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TO SANDKRAAL ROAD, ONTO THE N2 VIA KNYSNA, VIA
PLETTENBERG BAY, VIA HUMANSDORP, VIA PORT ELIZABETH, VIA GRAHAMSTOWN, VIA
KING WILLIAM'S TOWN, VIA KOMGA, VIA BUTTERWORTH, VIA VIEGSVILLE, VIA
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UMQANDULI TO ELLIOTDALE TAXI RANK AND RETURN VIA SAME ROUTE.
P4 THEMBALETHU - EAST LONDON

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK, TO SANDKRAAL ROAD, ONTO N2 VIA KNYSNA, VIA
PLETTENBERG BAY, VIA HUMANSDORP, VIA PORT ALFRED PROCEED TO EAST LONDON
ENTER BUFFALO STREET TURN LEFT TO EMTHINI TAXI RANK IN EAST LONDON AND
RETURN BACK VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
P5 THEMBALETHU - LADY FRERE

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK, TO SANDKRAAL ENTER ALBERT STREET TURN LEFT IN
YORKS STREET VIA UNIONDALE, VIA WILLOWMORE, VIA ABERDEEN, VIA GRAAFF-
REINET, VIA MIDDLEBERG, VIA CRADOCK, VIA TARKASTAD, VIA QUEENTOWNS TO
LADY FRERE TAXI RANK AND RETURN BACK VIA SAME ROUTE.
S57 THEMBALETHU - LUSIKISIKI

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TO SANDKRAAL ROAD ONTO N2 VIA KNYSNA VIA
PLETTENBERG BAY VIA HUMANSDORP VIA PORT ELIZABETH VIA GRAHAMSTOWN VIA
KING WILLIAMS TOWN VIA KOMGA VIA BUTTERWORTH VIA UMTATA VIA MISTY MOUNT
VIA NTLAZA, PORT ST JOHNS AND PROCEED TO LUSIKISIKI TAXI RANK OFF LOAD
AND PICK UP AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
P93 THEMBALETHU - GARDEN ROUTE MALL

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TO SANDKRAAL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SANDKRAAL
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO THE N2, TURN LEFT TO KNYSNA ROAD TURN LEFT INTO
GARDEN ROUTE MALL DROP OFF AND PICK UP ONLY.
N7 GEORGE - WILDERNESS

FROM TAXI RANK THEMBALETHU INTO SANDKRAAL ROAD, RIGHT INTO N2 VIA N2 TO
HOLIDAY INN GARAGE WILDERNESS AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
S40 THEMBALETHU - KINGSWOOD

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK RIGHT INTO SANDKRAAL ROAD LEFT AT BINNE STREET
RIGHT INTO RAND STREET STRAIGHT INTO UNION STREET PROCEED INTO PLATNER
BOULEVARD TO KINGSWOOD DROP OFF AND RETURN.
S41 THEMBALETHU - HEROLDS BAY

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK RIGHT INTO SANDKRAAL ROAD LEFT INTO N2 LEFT
INTO R404 STRAIGHT INTO HEROLDS BAY DROP OFF AND PICK UP AND RETURN VIA
THE SAME ROUTE.
066 GEORGE - CAPE TOWN / BELLVILLE

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT ONTO SANDKRAAL ROAD, TURN LEFT ON
N2, TURN LEFT, VIA MOSSELBAY, VIA RIVERSDALE, VIA SWELLENDAM, VIA
RIVIERSONDEREND, VIA GRABOUW, N2 ALONG ANDRIES PRETORIUS TO SOMERSET WEST
RANK, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED ALONG N2, TURN INTO R300, TURN LEFT INTO
STRAND (VOORTREKKER ROAD) AND PROCEED TO RANK TO BELLVILLE, DROP OFF AND
PICK UP AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
GEORGE - JOHANNESBURG

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK VIA OUDTSHOORN VIA BEAUFORT WEST VIA COLESBURG
VIA KROONSTAD VIA GRASMMEER PROCEED TO THE CORNER OF WANDEROUS STREET AND
CORNER OF NORTH STREET TAXI RANK IN JOHANNESBURG DROP OF AND PICK UP AT
TAXI RANK RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
GEORGE - DURBAN

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK RIGHT ON N2 VIA KNYSNA VIA PLETTENBERG BAY VAI
HUMANSDORP VIA PORT ELIZABETH VIA GRAHAMSTOWN VIA PEDDIE VIA KING
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WILLIAMSTOWN VIA KOMGA VIA BUTTERWORTH VIA IDUTYWA VIA UMTATA VIA QUMBU
VIA MOUNT FRERE VIA MOUNT AYLIFF VIA KOKSTAD VIA HARDEN VIA PORT SHEPSTON
TO SWINTER STREET TAXI RANK TO WALME HOSTEL DROP OFF AND PICK UP AND
RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
191 GEORGE - LADISMITH

FROM CRADOCK STREET GEORGE, JOIN WILLINGTON STREET, TURN LEFT TO HIBERNIA
STREET, STRAIGHT TO R62 TO LANGHOVEN STREET AND RETURN RIGHT TO HIGH
STREET AND TURN RIGHT AGAIN TO REGION STREET TO TAXI RANK AT OUDTSHOORN,
JOIN R62 TO CALITZDORP TO RUITERS PADKAFEE IN ZOAR TO TAXI RANK IN KING
STREET LADISMITH AND RETURN.

OP.8270697. (2) SILINDA BRANDON ARTHUR CHARLES BAC ID NO 5511165160087.
(3) DISTRICT: SIMONSTAD. POSTAL ADDRESS: 30 ANDROMEDA WAY, OCEAN VIEW,
7975. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 13 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
533 OCEAN VIEW - SUN VALLEY

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE CORNER OF ALPHA ROAD AND ARRIES LANE OCEAN VIEW,
RIGHT INTO POLLUX WAY, LEFT INTO DRACO ROAD, RIGHT INTO GEMINI ROAD, LEFT
INTO MILKY WAY, RIGHT INTO KOMMETJIE ROAD, LEFT INTO NOORDHOEK MAIN ROAD,
LEFT INTO BULLER LOUW DRIVE, RIGHT INTO PICK 'N PAY CENTRE SUN VALLEY AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
E66 OCEAN VIEW - KOMMETJIE

FROM TAXI RANK AT ARRIES AVENUE OCEAN VIEW, INTO VEGA CLOSE, INTO POLLIX
WAY, LEFT INTO DRACO ROAD, RIGHT INTO GEMINI ROAD, LEFT INTO MILKY WAY,
LEFT INTO KOMMETJIES ROAD , LEFT INTO TEUBES ROAD, LEFT INTO KIRSTEN ROAD
KOMMETJIES AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
E91 OCEAN VIEW - MURDOCK VALLEY

FROM TAXI RANK IN ARRIE AVE OCEAN VIEW, INTO VEGA CLOSE, RIGHT INTO
POLLIX WAY, LEFT INTO DRACO ROAD, RIGHT INTO GEMINI WAY, LEFT INTO MILKY
WAY, RIGHT INTO KOMMETJIE ROAD, ALONG KOMMETJIEN ROAD TO CIRCLE IN FISH
HOEK, LEFT INTO MAIN ROAD, ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH SIMONSTOWN TO IAXA
ROAD MURDOCK VALLEY AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE SUBJECT TO THE
CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS ARE PICKED UP OR SET DOWN.

OP.8270698. (2) BOOYSEN PETER WILLIAM PW ID NO 5806255134087. (3)

DISTRICT: LADISMITH KP. POSTAL ADDRESS: WEYMAR 13, NISSENVILLE, LADISMITH
KP, 6655. (4) CHANGE OF PARTICULARS, PERMIT NO. 1806870/0 FROM BOOYSEN
PETER WILLIAM PW (15 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: LADISMITH KP). (5) 1 X 15
PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
Permit No.1806870/0
EXISTING AUTHORITY

FROM LADISMITH TO PLACES SITUATED WITHIN THE WESTERN CAPE PROVINCE AND
RETURN
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

SCHOLAR TRANSPORT

CONTRACT NO. B/WCED 1892: ROUTE NO. 596: TRANSPORTATION OF 15 LEANERS
OVER A RETURN DISTANCE OF 21.2 KM FROM EENZAAMHEID FARM TURN OFF,
MOLENRIVIER AND MEULENRIVIER TO DIEPRIVIER PRIMARY SCHOOL AND RETURN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM LADISMITH TO PLACES SITUATED IN THE R.S.A AND RETURN.
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OP.8270703. (2) DYWILI MZWANDILE MICHEAL MM ID NO 6006105859087. (3)

DISTRICT: BELLVILLE. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 1269, KRAAIFONTEIN,
KRAAIFONTEIN, 7569. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A PICK UP RADIUS OF 35 KILOMETERS FROM PLACE
OF BUSINESS SITUATED AT 11943 NTOMBANA STREET, WALLACEDENE, KRAAIFONTEIN
TO POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8270713. (2) MAGWANYA MZOMHLE M ID NO 7712185733089. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: H19 TALA CRESCENT, KHAYALITSHA, KHAYALITSHA,
7784. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICES

FROM PICK UP POINT WITHIN A RADIUS OF 40 KILOMETRES FROMPLACE OF BUSINESS
WHICH IS SITUATED AT NO 19 TELA CRESENT, KHAYELISTHA TO POINTS WITHIN THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8270714. (2) QINA MALUSI M ID NO 8703075701087. (3) DISTRICT: WYNBERG.
POSTAL ADDRESS: 20 ZONE 2, LANGA, LANGA, 7455. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5)

1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER

FROM THE PICK UP POINT WITHIN THE RADUIS OF 40 KILOMETERS FROM THE PLACE
OF BUSINESS WHICH IS SITUATED AT NO 20 ZONE 2, LANGA TO POINTS WITHIN THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8270715. (2) MQIKELA VIWE V ID NO 8309015965087. (3) DISTRICT: STRAND.
POSTAL ADDRESS: 83 LINK AVENUE, MACASSAR, MACASSAR, 7130. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 7 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
CHARTER

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 50 KILOMETERS FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS WHICH IS SITUATED AT LINK AVENUE, MACASSAR TO POINTS WITHIN THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8270717. (2) RAMAOLA XOLILE ANDRIUS XA ID NO 8402136019080. (3)

DISTRICT: PAARL. POSTAL ADDRESS: 3373 PROJECT 2, KWEZI STREET, MBEKWENI ,

PAARL, 7626. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER

FROM THE PICK UP POINT WITHIN THE RADUIS OF 40 KILOMETERS FROM THE PLACE
OF BUSINESS WHICH IS SITUATED AT NO 3373 PROJECT 2,KWEZI STREET,
MBEKWENI, PAARL TO POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8270719. (2) MPAPELA N I NI ID NO 6908200884086. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: VINEYARD HOSTEL NO 35, ZONE 16 ROOM 21, LANGA,
7455. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER
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FROM THE PICK UP POINT WITHIN THE RADUIS OF 40 KILOMETERS FROM THE PLACE
OF BUSINESS WHICH IS SITUATED AT NO 35 ZONE 16,LANGA TO POINTS WITHIN THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8270722. (2) WIEVERS SOLOMAN S ID NO 6708215534084. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 3566, GEORGE INDUSTRIA, GEORGE, 6536. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
MINIBUS TAXI SERVICE

R98 PARKDENE - GARDEN ROUTE MALL

FROM PARKDENE LEFT INTO SANDKRAAL ROAD, LEFT INTO KNYSNA ROAD, LEFT INTO
KNYSNA ROAD, LEFT INTO GARDEN ROUTE MALL AND BACK ON THE SAME ROUTE.
888 PARKDENE - GEORGE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE SUBURB OF PARKDENE ALONG MAIN STREET RIGHT INTO
SANDKRAAL ROAD INTO ALBERT STREET RIGHT INTO CRADOCK STREET RIGHT INTO
TAXI RANK AT CRADOCK STREET GEORGE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
P47 ROSEMOOR - GEORGE

FROM POINTS INCLUDING POINT A AS NAMED WITHIN THE SUBURB OF ROSEMOOR INTO
BEER STREET, RIGHT INTO ST. MARY'S STREET LEFT INTO WOLHUTER STREET,
RIGHT INTO KNYSNA ROAD TURN RIGHT AND PROCEED TO GARDEN ROUTE MALL TAXI
RANK AND RETURN.

OP.8270742. (2) MSOPI ZIHLALELE ELIAS ZE ID NO 4606105536080. (3)

DISTRICT: HERMANUS. POSTAL ADDRESS: 66 WALTER SISULU STREET, MASAKHARE,
GANSBAAI, 7220 C/O KHOLIWE NXHOWA J7 NALEDI CRESCENT, MFULENI. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 23 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
CHARTER

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35 KILOMETERS FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT 66 WALTER SISULU STREET,MASAKHANE TO POINTS WITHIN
THE BOUNDARIES OF WESTERN CAPE AND REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8270752. (2) TSHANDANA-BEBULA NONKCUBEKO FRANCETIA NF ID NO
7401010256082. (3) DISTRICT: CALEDON. POSTAL ADDRESS: MARINUS STREET 10,
GRABOUW, 7160. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1797482/0 FROM
TSHANDANA-BEBULA NONKCUBEKO FRANCETIA NF (22 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT:
CALEDON). (5) 1 X 22 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS.
(7) AUTHORITY: Permit No. 1797482/0
697 GRABOUW - PINEVIEW

FROM TAXI RANK AT SHOPRITE GRABOUW RIGHT INTO MAIN ROAD LEFT INTO OU
KAAPSE ROAD LEFT INTO GAFFLEY STREET RIGHT INTO BOS STREET LEFT INTO OU
KAAPSE ROAD RIGHT INTO STEENBRAS ROAD RIGHT INTO GRANNY SMITH STREET
RIGHT INTO PARK STREET LEFT INTO OU KAAPSE ROAD PINEVIEW AND RETURN ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
699 GRABOUW - VILLIERSDORP

FROM TAXI RANK AT SHOPRITE GRABOUW LEFT INTO MAIN ROAD LEFT TO ELGIN
STATION AND OAK VALLEY FARM RETURN TO VILLIERSDORP ROAD RIGHT INTO GLEN
ELGIN FARM RIGHT TO MARA FARM LEFT TO EIKENHOF FARM RETURN TO
VILLIERSDORP ROAD TO VILLIERSDORP AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
D92 GRABOUW - CALEDON
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FROM TAXI RANK ON THE PLAIN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, LEFT
INTO MAIN ROAD, ALONG MAIN ROAD, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO CALEDON, RIGHT
INTO HOOP STREET TURN-OFF, ALONG HOOP STREET TO POST OFFICE IN HOOP
STREET CALEDON AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
800 GRABOUW - HOUW HOEK

FROM TAXI RANK ON THE LEFT SIDE OF MAIN STREET GRABOUW, ALONG MAIN ROAD,
LEFT AT THE ROBOT TO THE N2, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO THE TURN-OFF TO
GLEN FRUIN, RIGHT TO GLEN FRUIN, TURN AROUND AT GLEN FRUIN AND RETURN TO
N2, RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO PATRYSLAAGTE TURN-OFF, LEFT AT
PATRYSLAAGTE, TO PATRYSLAAGTE AND RETURN TO N2, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO
TURN-OFF TO THE VALLEY, RIGHT TO THE VALLEY AND RETURN TO N2, RIGHT INTO
N2 TO HOUW HOEK FARM STALL HOUW HOEK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
700 GRABOUW - VILJOENSHOOP ROAD

FROM TAXI RANK AT SHOPRITE GRABOUW LEFT INTO MAIN STREET RIGHT INTO
PALMIETRIVIER FARM LEFT INTO N2 RIGHT INTO VILJOENSHOOP ROAD RIGHT INTO
LORRAINE FARM LEFT INTO SHERWOOD FARM RIGHT INTO MARDALE FARM LEFT INTO
WENKEM FARM LEFT INTO FRUIT DESPATCH LEFT INTO NORHAM FARM LEFT INTO
VALLEY GREEN FARM RIGHT INTO MORESON FARM LEFT INTO MERRYELS FARM LEFT
INTO ERICA FARM RIGHT INTO SONOP FARM LEFT INTO HELPMEKAAR FARM LEFT INTO
FINE FARM LEFT INTO REST-ON-WOLD FARM RIGHT INTO BEA BURN FARM AUKDEARN
FARM LEFT INTO WATERBLOM FARM LEFT INTO ROSENHOF FARM, CULEMBORG AND BERG
EN DAL FARMS RETURN TO ROSENHOF LEFT INTO SPIOENKOP FARM LEFT INTO
CANNINGCROFT FARM LEFT INTO SUNRIDGE FARM LEFT INTO WITERSET FARM RIGHT
INTO BREEVLEI FARM RIGHT INTO TEXEL FARM RETURN TO BREEVLEI FARM RIGHT
INTO BOERANG FARM RETURN TO SPIOENKOP FARM LEFT INTO LORRAINE FARM AND
WAPADSKLOOF FARM RETURN TO SPIOENKOP FARM LEFT TO NIEMANSDRIVIER FARM AND
PROTEA FARM RETURN TO SPIOENKOP FARM LEFT TO MATSI MAJURI FARM LEFT TO
KRABBEFONTEIN FARM LEFT TO MONTEITH FARM RIGHT TO GEELBEKSVLEI FARM AND
RETURN TO MORESON FARM LEFT TO PENTLANDS AND ARIESKRAAL FARMS RIGHT TO
JUTLAND FARM LEFT TO ARUMDALE FARM LEFT TO KENTUCKY FARM RETURN TO
LORRAINE FARM (HUXTER) LEFT TO DENNEGEUR FARM LEFT TO FLIGHT FARM LEFT TO
DENNEGEURSKOOL RIGHT TO APPLEHWAITE FARM LEFT TO REMHOOGTE FARM LEFT TO
EBENNAESER FARM RIGHT TO ELDORADO FARM RIGHT TO ONDER MISPAH FARM LEFT TO
MON DESIR FARM LEFT TO OCEANIC FARM AND PANORAMA LEFT TO BO-MISPAH FARM
LEFT TO GELUKSWAARTS FARM VILJOENSHOOP ROAD AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

H71 GRABOUW - MQANDULI

FROM GRABOUW TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT TO MAIN ROAD AND THEN TURN LEFT TO N2
TO CALEDON, SWELLENDAM, RIVERSDAL, MOSSEL BAY, GEORGE, KNYSNA, PORT
ELIZABETH, GRAHAMSTOWN, KING WILLIAMSTOWN TO R63 KOMGA, TURN LEFT TO N2
TO BUTTERWORTH, INDUTYWA THEN TURN RIGHT VIEDGESVILLE, ALONG UNKNOWN ROAD
TO MQANDULI AT TAXI RANK AND RETURN.
850 GRABOUW - MATATIELE

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, INTO MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO R321, ALONG R321
THROUGH VILLIERSDORP, ALONG R43, RIGHT INTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT
WEST, RIGHT INTO R61 THROUGH GRAAFF REINETTE, ALONG N9 TO MIDDLEBURG,
ALONG R56 THROUGH STEYNSBURG, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT, UGIE,
MACLEAR, MOUNT FLETCHER TO MATATIELE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
F46 GRABOUW - BOTRIVER

FROM TAXI RANK ON THE PLAIN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, LEFT
INTO MAIN ROAD, ALONG MAIN ROAD, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2, LEFT AT TURN-OFF
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TO BOTRIVER INTO GRAVEL ROAD(R43), INTO PLANTATION ROAD, INTO RANKING
FACILITY AT BOTRIVER AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
T22 GRABOUW - GUMBA

FROM GRABOUW, VILLIERSDORP ALONG WORCESTER TO N1, TOUWSRIVER, ALONG
BEAUFORT WEST TO GRAAF REINET, CRADOCK, QUEENSTOWN, NGCOBO, UMTATA, N2,
GUMBU AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
F32 GRABOUW - GRABOUW

FROM SITE VIEW GRABOUW RIGHT INTO TEN BRINK STREET LEFT INTO STANLEY
SHUMA STREET RIGHT INTO BOS STREET LEFT INTO GAFFLEY STREET RIGHT INTO OU
KAAPSE ROAD LEFT INTO MAIN ROAD LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET RIGHT TILL THE
SQUARE GRABOUW AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
F31 GRABOUW - GRABOUW

FROM MBEKI STREET GRABOUW RIGHT INTO DZUVHUHO STREET RIGHT INTO JAN VAN
ECK STREET RIGHT INTO OU KAAPSE ROAD LEFT INTO MAIN ROAD LEFT INTO
WORCESTER STREET RIGHT TILL THE SQUARE GRABOUW AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.
847 ROOIDAKKE CAMP GRABOUW - GRABOUW

FROM PARK STREET ROOIDAKKE CAMP GRABOUW INTO OU KAAPSE ROAD INTO MAIN
STREET INTO WORCESTER TO THE PLAIN IN GRABOUW AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.
G32 GRABOUW - MATATIELE

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, INTO MAIN ROAD, ALONG MAIN ROAD, LEFT ONTO N2,
ALONG N2 TO KOKSTAD, LEFT INTO R56 TO TAXI RANK IN MATATIELE AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
D52 GRABOUW - RUSSELSTRAAT PLAKKERSKAMP

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, LEF INTO WORCESTER STREET, RIGHT INTO MAIN
STREET, RIGHT INTO OU KAAPSEWEG, LEFT INTO GAFFLEY STREET, RIGHT INTO BOS
STREET, UNTIL RUSSEL STREET PLAKKERSKAMP GRABOUW AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
D53 GRABOUW - WATERWORKS PLAKKERSKAMP

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, RIGHT INTO MAIN
STREET, RIGHT INTO OU KAAPSEWEG, LEFT INTO GAFFLEY STREET UNTIL
WATERWORKS PLAKKERSKAMP GRABOUW AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
D54 GRABOUW - ROOIDAKKE PLAKKERSKAMP

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, RIGHT INTO MAIN
RIGHT INTO OU KAAPSEWEG, RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, UNTIL ROOIDAKKE
PLAKKERSKAMP GRABOUW AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
D55 GRABOUW - ROOIDAKKE PLAKKERSKAMP

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, RIGHT INTO MAIN
STREET, RIGHT INTO OU KAAPSEWEG, RIGHT INTO INDUSTRIAL WAY UNTIL
ROOIDAKKE PLAKKERSKAMP GRABOUW AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
981 GRABOUW - KLEINMOND

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, LEFT INTO MAIN
ROAD, ONTO N2, LEFT AT GRAVEL ROAD AT BOTRIVER (R43), RIGHT INTO R44,
ALONG R44 TO MAIN ROAD KLEINMOND, RIGHT INTO FYNBOS STREET TO SQUATTER
CAMP AT KLEINMOND AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
698 GRABOUW - HERMANUS
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FROM TAXI RANK AT SHOPRITE GRABOUW LEFT INTO MAIN ROAD RIGHT ONTO N2
RIGHT TO HELDERFONTEIN RIGHT TO GLEM FRUIN FARM LEFT TO KROMCO FACTORY
AND DE RUST FARM RETURN TO N2 LEFT INTO LEBANON RETURN TO N2 LEFT TO
HOUWHOEK RETRUN TO N2 LEFT TO BOTRIVER RETURN TO N2 LEFT TO HERMANUS ROAD
ALONG HERMANUS ROAD TILL HERMANUS AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8270753. (2) TSHANDANA-BEBULA NONKCUBEKO FRANCETIA NF ID NO
7401010256082. (3) DISTRICT: CALEDON. POSTAL ADDRESS: MARINUS STREET 10,
GRABOUW, 7160. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1533863/9 FROM
TSHANDANA-BEBULA NONKCUBEKO FRANCETIA NF (15 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT:
CALEDON). (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS.
(7) AUTHORITY: Permit No. 1533863/9
F66 ROOIDAKKE GRABOUW - GRABOUW

FROM GRAVEL ROAD ROOIDAKKE SQUATTER CAMP GRABOUW, INTO STEENBRAS ROAD,
RIGHT INTO OLD CAPE ROAD, INTO HILLSIDE MAIN ROAD, INTO MELROSE PLACE,
RIGHT INTO BOS STREET, LEFT INTO GAFFLEY STREET, RIGHT INTO OLD CAPE
ROAD, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET TO TAXI RANK AT THE PLAIN GRABOUW AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
698 GRABOUW - HERMANUS

FROM TAXI RANK AT SHOPRITE GRABOUW LEFT INTO MAIN ROAD RIGHT ONTO N2
RIGHT TO HELDERFONTEIN RIGHT TO GLEM FRUIN FARM LEFT TO KROMCO FACTORY
AND DE RUST FARM RETURN TO N2 LEFT INTO LEBANON RETURN TO N2 LEFT TO
HOUWHOEK RETRUN TO N2 LEFT TO BOTRIVER RETURN TO N2 LEFT TO HERMANUS ROAD
ALONG HERMANUS ROAD TILL HERMANUS AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
699 GRABOUW - VILLIERSDORP

FROM TAXI RANK AT SHOPRITE, GRABOUW LEFT IN MAIN ROAD LEFT TO ELGIN
STATION AND OAK VALLEY FARMRETURN TO VILLIERSDORP ROAD, RIGHT INTO GLEN
ELGIN FARM, RIGHT TO MARA FARM, LEFT EIKENHOF FARM RETURN TO VILLIERSDORP
ROAD TO VILLIERSDORP AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
700 GRABOUW - VILJOENSHOOPPAD

FROM TAXI RANK AT SHOPRITE GRABOUW LEFT INTO MAIN STREET RIGHT INTO
PALMIETRIVIER FARM LEFT INTO N2 RIGHT INTO VILJOENSHOOP ROAD RIGHT INTO
LORRAINE FARM LEFT INTO SHERWOOD FARM RIGHT INTO MARDALE FARM LEFT INTO
WENKEM FARM LEFT INTO FRUIT DESPATCH LEFT INTO NORHAM FARM LEFT INTO
VALLEY GREEN FARM RIGHT INTO MORESON FARM LEFT INTO MERRYELS FARM LEFT
INTO ERICA FARM RIGHT INTO SONOP FARM LEFT INTO HELPMEKAAR FARM LEFT INTO
FINE FARM LEFT INTO REST-ON-WOLD FARM RIGHT INTO BEA BURN FARM AUKDEARN
FARM LEFT INTO WATERBLOM FARM LEFT INTO ROSENHOF FARM, CULEMBORG AND BERG
EN DAL FARMS RETURN TO ROSENHOF LEFT INTO SPIOENKOP FARM LEFT INTO
CANNINGCROFT FARM LEFT INTO SUNRIDGE FARM LEFT INTO WITERSET FARM RIGHT
INTO BREEVLEI FARM RIGHT INTO TEXEL FARM RETURN TO BREEVLEI FARM RIGHT
INTO BOERANG FARM RETURN TO SPIOENKOP FARM LEFT INTO LORRAINE FARM AND
WAPADSKLOOF FARM RETURN TO SPIOENKOP FARM LEFT TO NIEMANSDRIVIER FARM AND
PROTEA FARM RETURN TO SPIOENKOP FARM LEFT TO MATSI MAJURI FARM LEFT TO
KRABBEFONTEIN FARM LEFT TO MONTEITH FARM RIGHT TO GEELBEKSVLEI FARM AND
RETURN TO MORESON FARM LEFT TO PENTLANDS AND ARIESKRAAL FARMS RIGHT TO
JUTLAND FARM LEFT TO ARUMDALE FARM LEFT TO KENTUCKY FARM RETURN TO
LORRAINE FARM (HUXTER) LEFT TO DENNEGEUR FARM LEFT TO FLIGHT FARM LEFT TO
DENNEGEURSKOOL RIGHT TO APPLEHWAITE FARM LEFT TO REMHOOGTE FARM LEFT TO
EBENNAESER FARM RIGHT TO ELDORADO FARM RIGHT TO ONDER MISPAH FARM LEFT TO
MON DESIR FARM LEFT TO OCEANIC FARM AND PANORAMA LEFT TO BO-MISPAH FARM
LEFT TO GELUKSWAARTS FARM VILJOENSHOOP ROAD AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE
981 GRABOUW - KLEINMOND
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FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, LEFT INTO MAIN
ROAD, ONTO N2, LEFT AT GRAVEL ROAD AT BOTRIVER (43), RIGHT INTO R44,
ALONG R44 TO MAIN ROAD, KLEINMOND, RIGHT INTO FYNBOS STREET TO SQUATTER
CAMP AT KLEINMOND AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
800 GRABOUW - HOUWHOEK

FROM THE TAXI RANK ON THE LEFT SIDE OF MAINSTREET, GRABOU, ALONG MAI9N
ROAD, LEFT AT THE ROBOT TO THE N2, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO THE TURN-OFF
TO GLEN FRUIT, TURN AROUND AT GLEN FRUITAND RETURN TO N2, RIGHT ONTO N2,
ALONG N2 TO PATRYSLAAGTE TURN-OFF, LEFT AT PATRYSLAAGTE, TO PATRYSLAAGTE
AND RETURN TO N2, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO TURN-OFF TO THE VALLEY, RIGHT
TO THE VALLEY AND RETURN TO N2, RIGHT INTO N2 TO HOUW HOEK FARM STALL
HOUW HOEK AND RETUN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
D92 GRABOUW - CALEDON

FROM THE TAXI RANK ON THE PLAIN, GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET,
LEFT INTO MAIN ROAD, ALONG MAIN ROAD, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO CALEDON,
RIGHT INTO HOOP STREET TURN-OFF, ALONG HOOP STREET TO POST OFFICE IN HOOP
STREET, CALEDON AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
627 GRABOUW - MOUNT FLETCHER

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, INTO MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO R321, ALONG R321
THROUGH VILLIERSDORP, ALONG R43, RIGHT INTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT
WEST, RIGHT INTO R61 THROUGH GRAAFF REINET, ALONG N9 TO MIDDLEBURG, ALONG
R56 THROUGH STEYNSBURG, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT, UGIE, MACLEAR
TO MOUNT FLETCHER AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM GRABOUW TO POINTS IN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN
T52 GRABOUW - ELLIOTDALE

GRABOUW TO VILLIERSDORP LEFT INTO R321, ALONG R321 THROUGH
VILLIERSDORP, ALONG R43, RIGHT INTO N1, R61 LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST,
GRAAFF REINET, PEARSTON, SOMERSET EAST, BEDFORT, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT,
ALICE, QONCE, QUMRHA, BUTTERWORTH, IDUTYWA, UMTATA, MQANDULI, ELLIOTDALE
AND RETURN.
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

H71 GRABOUW - MQANDULI

FROM GRABOUW TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT TO MAIN ROAD AND THEN TURN LEFT TO N2
TO CALEDON, SWELLENDAM, RIVERSDAL, MOSSEL BAY, GEORGE, KNYSNA, PORT
ELIZABETH, GRAHAMSTOWN, KING WILLIAMSTOWN TO R63 KOMGA, TURN LEFT TO N2
TO BUTTERWORTH, INDUTYWA THEN TURN RIGHT VIEDGESVILLE, ALONG UNKNOWN ROAD
TO MQANDULI AT TAXI RANK AND RETURN.
850 GRABOUW - MATATIELE

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, INTO MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO R321, ALONG R321
THROUGH VILLIERSDORP, ALONG R43, RIGHT INTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT
WEST, RIGHT INTO R61 THROUGH GRAAFF REINETTE, ALONG N9 TO MIDDLEBURG,
ALONG R56 THROUGH STEYNSBURG, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT, UGIE,
MACLEAR, MOUNT FLETCHER TO MATATIELE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
F46 GRABOUW - BOTRIVER

FROM TAXI RANK ON THE PLAIN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, LEFT
INTO MAIN ROAD, ALONG MAIN ROAD, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2, LEFT AT TURN
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OFF TO BOTRIVER INTO GRAVEL ROAD (R43), INTO PLANTATION ROAD, INTO
RANKING FACILITY AT BOTRIVER AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
T22 GRABOUW - GUMBA

FROM GRABOUW, VILLIERSDORP ALONG WORCESTER TO N1, TOUWSRIVER, ALONG
BEAUFORT WEST TO GRAAF REINET, CRADOCK, QUEENSTOWN, NGCOBO, UMTATA, N2,
GUMBU AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
F32 GRABOUW - GRABOUW

FROM SITE VIEW GRABOUW RIGHT INTO TEN BRINK STREET LEFT INTO STANLEY
SHUMA STREET RIGHT INTO BOS STREET LEFT INTO GAFFLEY STREET RIGHT INTO OU
KAAPSE ROAD LEFT INTO MAIN ROAD LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET RIGHT TILL THE
SQUARE GRABOUW AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE
F31 GRABOUW - GRABOUW

FROM MBEKI STREET GRABOUW RIGHT INTO DZUVHUHO STREET RIGHT INTO JAN VAN
ECK STREET RIGHT INTO OU KAAPSE ROAD LEFT INTO MAIN ROAD LEFT INTO
WORCESTER STREET RIGHT TILL THE SQUARE GRABOUW AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.
847 ROOIDAKKE CAMP GRABOUW - GRABOUW

FROM PARK STREET ROOIDAKKE CAMP GRABOUW INTO OU KAAPSE ROAD INTO MAIN
STREET INTO WORCESTER TO THE PLAIN IN GRABOUW AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.
G32 GRABOUW - MATATIELE

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, INTO MAIN ROAD, ALONG MAIN ROAD, LEFT ONTO N2,
ALONG N2 TO KOKSTAD, LEFT INTO R56 TO TAXI RANK IN MATATIELE AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
D52 GRABOUW - RUSSELSTRAAT PLAKKERSKAMP

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, LEF INTO WORCESTER STREET, RIGHT INTO MAIN
STREET, RIGHT INTO OU KAAPSEWEG, LEFT INTO GAFFLEY STREET, RIGHT INTO BOS
STREET, UNTIL RUSSEL STREET PLAKKERSKAMP GRABOUW AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
D53 GRABOUW - WATERWORKS PLAKKERSKAMP

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, RIGHT INTO MAIN
STREET, RIGHT INTO OU KAAPSEWEG, LEFT INTO GAFFLEY STREET UNTIL
WATERWORKS PLAKKERSKAMP GRABOUW AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
D54 GRABOUW - ROOIDAKKE PLAKKERSKAMP

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, RIGHT INTO MAIN
RIGHT INTO OU KAAPSEWEG, RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, UNTIL ROOIDAKKE
PLAKKERSKAMP GRABOUW AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
D55 GRABOUW - ROOIDAKKE PLAKKERSKAMP

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, RIGHT INTO MAIN
STREET, RIGHT INTO OU KAAPSEWEG, RIGHT INTO INDUSTRIAL WAY UNTIL
ROOIDAKKE PLAKKERSKAMP GRABOUW AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8270754. (2) TSHANDANA-BEBULA NONKCUBEKO FRANCETIA NF ID NO
7401010256082. (3) DISTRICT: CALEDON. POSTAL ADDRESS: MARINUS STREET 10,
GRABOUW, 7160. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1533862/9 FROM
TSHANDANA-BEBULA NONKCUBEKO FRANCETIA NF (13 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT:
CALEDON). (5) 1 X 13 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS.
(7) AUTHORITY: Permit No. 1533862/9
EXISTING ROUTE
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F66.ROOIDAKKE GRABOUW - GRABOUW

FROM GRAVENUEL ROAD ROOIDAKKE SQUATTER CAMP GRABOUW, INTO STEENBRAS ROAD,
RIGHT INTO OLD CAPE ROAD, INTO HILLSIDE MAIN ROAD, INTO MELROSE PLACE,
RIGHT INTO BOS STREET, LEFT INTO GAFFLEY STREET, RIGHT INTO OLD CAPE
ROAD, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET TO TAXI RANK AT THE PLAIN GRABOUW AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
964.GRABOUW - KHAYELITSHA

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE PLAIN GRABOUW, INTO MAIN ROAD GRABOUW, ALONG MAIN
ROAD UNTIL THE N2, RIGHT INTO THE N2 TO THE KHAYELITSHA OFF-RAMP, LEFT AT
THE KHAYELITSHA OFF-RAMP TO TAXI RANK AT KHAYELITSHA AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
698 GRABOUW - HERMANUS

FROM TAXI RANK AT SHOPRITE GRABOUW LEFT INTO MAIN ROAD RIGHT ONTO N2
RIGHT TO HELDERFONTEIN RIGHT TO GLEM FRUIN FARM LEFT TO KROMCO FACTORY
AND DE RUST FARM RETURN TO N2 LEFT INTO LEBANON RETURN TO N2 LEFT TO
HOUWHOEK RETRUN TO N2 LEFT TO BOTRIVER RETURN TO N2 LEFT TO HERMANUS ROAD
ALONG HERMANUS ROAD TILL HERMANUS AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
981 GRABOUW - KLEINMOND

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, LEFT INTO MAIN
ROAD, ONTO N2, LEFT AT GRAVEL ROAD AT BOTRIVER (R43), RIGHT INTO R44,
ALONG R44 TO MAIN ROAD KLEINMOND, RIGHT INTO FYNBOS STREET TO SQUATTER
CAMP AT KLEINMOND AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
800-GRABOUW - HOUW HOEK

FROM TAXI RANK ON THE LEFT SIDE OF MAIN STREET GRABOUW, ALONG MAIN ROAD,
LEFT AT THE ROBOT TO THE N2, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO THE TURN-OFF TO
GLEN FRUIN, RIGHT TO GLEN FRUIN, TURN AROUND AT GLEN FRUIN AND RETURN TO
N2, RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO PATRYSLAAGTE TURN-OFF, LEFT AT
PATRYSLAAGTE, TO PATRYSLAAGTE AND RETURN TO N2, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO
TURN-OFF TO THE VALLEY, RIGHT TO THE VALLEY AND RETURN TO N2, RIGHT INTO
N2 TO HOUW HOEK FARM STALL HOUW HOEK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
700-GRABOUW - VILJOENSHOOP ROAD

FROM TAXI RANK AT SHOPRITE GRABOUW LEFT INTO MAIN STREET RIGHT INTO
PALMIETRIVIER FARM LEFT INTO N2 RIGHT INTO VILJOENSHOOP ROAD RIGHT INTO
LORRAINE FARM LEFT INTO SHERWOOD FARM RIGHT INTO MARDALE FARM LEFT INTO
WENKEM FARM LEFT INTO FRUIT DESPATCH LEFT INTO NORHAM FARM LEFT INTO
VALLEY GREEN FARM RIGHT INTO MORESON FARM LEFT INTO MERRYELS FARM LEFT
INTO ERICA FARM RIGHT INTO SONOP FARM LEFT INTO HELPMEKAAR FARM LEFT INTO
FINE FARM LEFT INTO REST-ON-WOLD FARM RIGHT INTO BEA BURN FARM AUKDEARN
FARM LEFT INTO WATERBLOM FARM LEFT INTO ROSENHOF FARM, CULEMBORG AND BERG
EN DAL FARMS RETURN TO ROSENHOF LEFT INTO SPIOENKOP FARM LEFT INTO
CANNINGCROFT FARM LEFT INTO SUNRIDGE FARM LEFT INTO WITERSET FARM RIGHT
INTO BREEVLEI FARM RIGHT INTO TEXEL FARM RETURN TO BREEVLEI FARM RIGHT
INTO BOERANG FARM RETURN TO SPIOENKOP FARM LEFT INTO LORRAINE FARM AND
WAPADSKLOOF FARM RETURN TO SPIOENKOP FARM LEFT TO NIEMANSDRIVIER FARM AND
PROTEA FARM RETURN TO SPIOENKOP FARM LEFT TO MATSI MAJURI FARM LEFT TO
KRABBEFONTEIN FARM LEFT TO MONTEITH FARM RIGHT TO GEELBEKSVLEI FARM AND
RETURN TO MORESON FARM LEFT TO PENTLANDS AND ARIESKRAAL FARMS RIGHT TO
JUTLAND FARM LEFT TO ARUMDALE FARM LEFT TO KENTUCKY FARM RETURN TO
LORRAINE FARM (HUXTER) LEFT TO DENNEGEUR FARM LEFT TO FLIGHT FARM LEFT TO
DENNEGEURSKOOL RIGHT TO APPLEHWAITE FARM LEFT TO REMHOOGTE FARM LEFT TO
EBENNAESER FARM RIGHT TO ELDORADO FARM RIGHT TO ONDER MISPAH FARM LEFT TO
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MON DESIR FARM LEFT TO OCEANIC FARM AND PANORAMA LEFT TO BO-MISPAH FARM
LEFT TO GELUKSWAARTS FARM VILJOENSHOOP ROAD AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.
699-GRABOUW - VILLIERSDORP

FROM TAXI RANK AT SHOPRITE GRABOUW LEFT INTO MAIN ROAD LEFT TO ELGIN
STATION AND OAK VALLEY FARM RETURN TO VILLIERSDORP ROAD RIGHT INTO GLEN
ELGIN FARM RIGHT TO MARA FARM LEFT TO EIKENHOF FARM RETURN TO
VILLIERSDORP ROAD TO VILLIERSDORP AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
D92-GRABOUW - CALEDON

FROM TAXI RANK ON THE PLAIN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, LEFT
INTO MAIN ROAD, ALONG MAIN ROAD, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO CALEDON, RIGHT
INTO HOOP STREET TURN-OFF, ALONG HOOP STREET TO POST OFFICE IN HOOP
STREET CALEDON AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
627 GRABOUW - MOUNT FLETCHER

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, INTO MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO R321, ALONG R321,
THROUGH VILLIERSDORP, ALONG R43, RIGHT INTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT
WEST, RIGHT INTO R61 THROUGH GRAAFF REINETTE, ALONG N9 TO MIDDLEBURG,
ALONG R56 THROUGH STEYNSBURG, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT, UGIE,
MACLEAR TO MOUNT FLETCHER AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM GRABOUW TO POINTS IN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
SCHOLAR SERVICE

CONVEYANCE OF STUDENTS FROM THEIR PLACES OF RESIDENCE IN GRABOUW TO
CALEDON BOLAND COLLEGE AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

MORNING 06H30 - 08H00
AFTERNOON 15H30 - 17H00
N57.GRABOUW - UMTATA

FROM GRABOUW TAXI RANK TO WORCESTER STREET, LEFT TO MAIN ROAD, LEFT TO
R321 TO VILLIERSDORP TO WORCESTER AND RIGHT ON N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST TURN
RIGHT ON R61 TO ABEDEEN LEFT ON N10 TO GRAAFF-REINET, THROUGH TO CRADOCK
TO TARKASTAD TO QUEENSTOWN TO COFIMVABA TO NGCOBO TO UMTATA AND RETURN
ON THE SAME ROUTE.
T52 GRABOUW - ELLIOTDALE

GRABOUW TO VILLIERSDORP LEFT INTO R321, ALONG R321 THROUGH VILLIERSDORP,
ALONG R43, RIGHT INTO N1, R61 LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST, GRAAF
REINET, PEARSTON, SOMERSET EAST, BEDFORD, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT ALICE,
QONCE, QUMRHA, BUTTERWORTH, IDUTYWA, UMTATA, MQANDULI, ELLIOTDALE AND
RETURN.
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

H71 GRABOUW - MQANDULI

FROM GRABOUW TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT TO MAIN ROAD AND THEN TURN LEFT TO N2
TO CALEDON, SWELLENDAM, RIVERSDAL, MOSSEL BAY, GEORGE, KNYSNA, PORT
ELIZABETH, GRAHAMSTOWN, KING WILLIAMSTOWN TO R63 KOMGA, TURN LEFT TO N2
TO BUTTERWORTH, INDUTYWA THEN TURN RIGHT VIEDGESVILLE, ALONG UNKNOWN ROAD
TO MQANDULI AT TAXI RANK AND RETURN.
850 GRABOUW - MATATIELE
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FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, INTO MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO R321, ALONG R321
THROUGH VILLIERSDORP, ALONG R43, RIGHT INTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT
WEST, RIGHT INTO R61 THROUGH GRAAFF REINETTE, ALONG N9 TO MIDDLEBURG,
ALONG R56 THROUGH STEYNSBURG, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT, UGIE,
MACLEAR, MOUNT FLETCHER TO MATATIELE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
F46 GRABOUW - BOTRIVER

FROM TAXI RANK ON THE PLAIN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, LEFT
INTO MAIN ROAD, ALONG MAIN ROAD, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2, LEFT AT TURN-OFF
TO BOTRIVER INTO GRAVENUEL ROAD (R43), INTO PLANTATION ROAD, INTO RANKING
FACILITY AT BOTRIVER AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
T22 GRABOUW - QUMBU

FROM GRABOUW, VILLIERSDORP ALONG WORCESTER TO N1, TOUSRIVER ALONG
BEAUFORT WEST TO GRAAF REINET, CRADOCK, QUEENSTOWN, NGCOBO, UMTATA, N2
QUMBU AND RETURN.
F32 GRABOUW - GRABOUW

FROM SITE VIEW GRABOUW RIGHT INTO TEN BRINK STREET LEFT INTO STANLEY
SHUMA STREET RIGHT INTO BOS STREET LEFT INTO GAFFLEY STREET RIGHT INTO OU
KAAPSE ROAD LEFT INTO MAIN ROAD LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET RIGHT TILL THE
SQUARE GRABOUW AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
F31 GRABOUW - GRABOUW

FROM MBEKI STREET GRABOUW RIGHT INTO DZUVHUHO STREET RIGHT INTO JAN VAN
ECK STREET RIGHT INTO OU KAAPSE ROAD LEFT INTO MAIN ROAD LEFT INTO
WORCESTER STREET RIGHT TILL THE SQUARE GRABOUW AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.
847 ROOIDAKKE CAMP GRABOUW - GRABOUW

FROM PARK STREET ROOIDAKKE CAMP GRABOUW INTO OU KAAPSE ROAD INTO MAIN
STREET INTO WORCESTER TO THE PLAIN IN GRABOUW AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.
G32 GRABOUW - MATATIELE

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, INTO MAIN ROAD, ALONG MAIN ROAD, LEFT ONTO N2,
ALONG N2 TO KOKSTAD, LEFT INTO R56 TO TAXI RANK IN MATATIELE AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
D52 GRABOUW - RUSSELSTRAAT INFORMAL SETTLEMENT

FROM TAXI RANK AT GRABOUW LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET RIGHT INTO MAIN
STREET RIGHT INTO OU KAAPSE ROAD LEFT INTO GAFFLEY STREET RIGHT INTO BOS
STREET TILL RUSSEL STREET INFORMAL SETTLEMENT GRABOUW AND RETURN ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
D53 GRABOUW - WATERWORKS INFORMAL SETTLEMENT

FROM TAXI RANK AT GRABOUW LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET RIGHT INTO MAIN
STREET RIGHT INTO OU KAAPSE ROAD LEFT INTO GAFFLEY STREET TILL WATERWORKS
INFORMAL SETTLEMENT GRABOUW AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
D54 GRABOUW - ROOIDAKKE INFORMAL SETTLEMENT

FROM TAXI RANK AT GRABOUW LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET RIGHT INTO MAIN
STREET RIGHT INTO OU KAAPSE ROAD RIGHT INTO PARK STREET TILL ROOIDAKKE
INFORMAL SETTLEMENT GRABOUW AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
D55 GRABOUW - ROOIDAKKE INFORMAL SETTLEMENT
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FROM TAXI RANK AT GRABOUW LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET RIGHT INTO MAIN
STREET RIGHT INTO OU KAAPSE ROAD RIGHT INTO PARK STREET TILL ROOIDAKKE
INFORMAL SETTLEMENT GRABOUW AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8270755. (2) QOKELA MONWABISI M ID NO 7302265658081. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: NO 63649 PHILEMON, MAHLAKOLA STREET,
MAKHAZA,KHAYELITSHA, 7784. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 13 PASSENGERS.
(6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER

FROM PICK POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35 KILOMETERS FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED AT NO 63649 PHILEMON MAHLAKOLA STREET, MAKHAZA TO POINTS WITHIN
THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8270761. (2) NDZUTA ZWELOMTETO WILSON ZW ID NO 6303125966087. (3)

DISTRICT: KUILSRIVIER. POSTAL ADDRESS: 188 BUITEKANT STREET, PROTEA
HEIGHTS, BRACKENFELL, 7560. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS.
(6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHATER SERVICES

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35 KILOMETRES FROM PLACES OF
BUSINESS WHICH IS SITUATED AT NO 188 BUITEKANT STREET,PROTEA-HIGHTS,
BRACKENFELL TO POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8270786. (2) NTEMI ELIAS GINYA NE ID NO 4806105650085. (3) DISTRICT:
CERES. POSTAL ADDRESS: BUCKINGHAM SINGLE 44, RIET VALLEY, RIET VALLEY,
6835. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
MINIBUS TAXI SERVICES

K1 NDULI - STERKSPRUIT

FROM NDULI TAXI RANK NDULI, TURN RIGHT INTO CHRIS HANI DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R46 THEN INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, CERES, THEN INTO R46, TURN LEFT INTO
R301, TURN LEFT INTO R43, TURN LEFT INTO N1 (NEAR WORCESTER), PROCEED
WITH N1 THROUGH DE DOORNS, TOUWSRIVER, LAINGSBURG, PRINCE ALBERT, LEEU-
GAMKA, VIA BEAUFORT WEST, TURN RIGHT INTO R61, TURN LEFT INTO N9 (NEAR
ABERDEEN), PROCEED ON N9 VIA GRAAFF-REINET, PROCEED ON N9 VIA
BETHESDAWEG, TURN RIGHT INTO R61 VIA CRADOCK, PROCEED ON R61 THROUGH
TARKASTAD, PROCEED ON R61 VIA QUEENSTOWN, TURN LEFT INTO N6 VIA
JAMESTOWN, ALIWAL NOORD, TURN RIGHT INTO R58 VIA LADY GREY, TURN LEFT
INTO 8392 TO STERKSPRUIT, RETURN WITH 8392, RIGHT INTO R58 VIA ALIWAL
NOORD, PROCEED ON R58 VIA BURGERSDORP, TURN RIGHT AND PROCEED ON R58 VIA
VENTERSTAD, PROCEED ON R58 VIA COLESBERG, TURN LEFT ON N1 (NEAR
COLESBERG), PROCEED ON N1 VIA HANOVER, RICHMOND, THREE SISTERS,
BEAUFORT WEST, LEEU GAMKA, PRINCE ALBERT, LAINGSBURG, TOUWSRIVER, DE
DOORNS, TURN RIGHT INTO R43 (NEAR WORCESTER), RIGHT INTO R301, RIGHT INTO
R46 THROUGH VOORTREKKER ROAD, CERES, PROCEED ON R46, TURN RIGHT INTO
CHRIS HANI DRIVE, NDULI TO THE NDULI TAXI RANK.
H16 NDULI - NIEWEDORP (CERES)

FROM TAXI RANK IN CHRIS HANI ROAD NDULI, LEFT VOORTREKKER, RIGHT VOS
STREET INTO NIEUWEDORP TAXI RANK, CERES AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8270793. (2) KABAWO TRANSFERS ID NO 2006102223312. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 20 NOBLE ROAD, TYGERHOF, MILNERTON, 7441. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 4 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
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CHARTER

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 20 KILOMETERS FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT MILNERTON TO POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH
AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8270794. (2) KABAWO TRANSFERS ID NO 2006102223312. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 20 NOBLE ROAD, TYGERHOF, MILNERTON, 7441. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 4 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
CHARTER

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 20 KILOMETERS FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT MILNERTON TO POINTS WITHIN REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.

OP.8270795. (2) KABAWO TRANSFERS ID NO 2006102223312. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 20 NOBLE ROAD, TYGERHOF, MILNERTON, 7441. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 4 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
CHARTER

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 20 KILOMETERS FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT MILNERTON TO POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH
AFRICA.

OP.8270802. (2) GLADNESS GAONTEBALE MOYO GM ID NO 7905250606087. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 57 ZONE 3, LANGA, LANGA, 7455. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
CHARTER

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 40 KILOMETERS FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT NO 57 ZONE 3, LANGA TO POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF
SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8270806. (2) VAN ROOYEN PATRICK FABIAN PF ID NO 7201125059086. (3)

DISTRICT: GANYESA. POSTAL ADDRESS: 9 ARTHUR ABRAHAMS STREET, BISHOP
LAVIS, 7493. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER

FROM THE PICK UP POINTS WITHIN THE RADIUS OF 50 KILOMETRES FROM THE PLACE
OF BUSINESS SITUATED AT NO.9 ARTHUR ABRAHAMS STREET,BISHOP LAVIS TO
POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8270807. (2) WILLIAMS BRUNICE AGRECIA BA ID NO 8602070051086. (3)

DISTRICT: BELLVILLE. POSTAL ADDRESS: NO 92 MARTIN CRESCENT, BELHAR, 7100.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER.
(7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN THE RADIUS OF 50 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT NO.98 MARTIN CRESCENT,BELHAR TO POINTS WITHIN THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8270816. (2) TRAVELSAFE TRANSPORT ID NO 201221479907. (3) DISTRICT:
KUILSRIVIER. POSTAL ADDRESS: 20 JENNIFER STREET, GAYLEE, BLACKHEATH,
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7580. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 4 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER

PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 50 KILOMETERS FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED AT 20 JENNIFER STREET, GAYLEE, BLACKHEATH TO POINTS WITHIN THE
WESTERN CAPE AND RETURN.

OP.8270817. (2) TRAVELSAFE TRANSPORT ID NO 201221479907. (3) DISTRICT:
KUILSRIVIER. POSTAL ADDRESS: 20 JENNIFER STREET, GAYLEE, BLACKHEATH,
7580. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 7 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 50 KILOMETERS FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT NO 20 JENNIFER STREET, GAYLEE, BLACKHEATH, 7580 TO
POINTS WITHIN THE WESTERN CAPE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8270825. (2) MAZALENI NOKUPHUMLA MIRANDA NM NM ID NO 7703250819085.
(3) DISTRICT: HERMANUS. POSTAL ADDRESS: 9081 KWASA-KWASA SIYAZAMA,
ZWELIHLE, HERMANUS, 7200. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS.
(6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
STAFF SERVICE

THE CONVEYANCE OF WORKERS FROM THEIR RESIDENTS SITUATED AT MOUNT PLEASANT
OPEN GROUND HERMANUS TO THEIR WORK PLACE WHICH IS SOPHUMELELA DEVELOPER
AND PRODUCT DISTRIBUTOR HERMANUS AND RETURN.
CHARTER

FROM PICK UP POINT WITHIN A RADUIS OF 35 KILOMETERS FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT 9081 KWASA-KWASA SANDBAAI SIYAZAMA HERMANUS ZWELIHLE
TO POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8270836. (2) BEME N. ID NO 8001016422081. (3) DISTRICT: CERES. POSTAL
ADDRESS: C94 ELUXOLWENI STR, NDULI, CERES, 6835. (4) NEW APPLICATION.
(5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7)

AUTHORITY:
H16 NDULI - NIEWEDORP (CERES)

FROM TAXI RANK IN CHRIS HANI ROAD NDULI, LEFT VOORTREKKER, RIGHT VOS
STREET INTO NIEUWEDORP TAXI RANK, CERES AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
F7 CERES - CERES

FROM TAXI RANK AT TE VOS STREET CERES TO POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE
MUNICIPALITY OF CERES AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
K1 NDULI - STERKSPRUIT

FROM NDULI TAXI RANK NDULI, TURN RIGHT INTO CHRIS HANI DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R46 THEN INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, CERES, THEN INTO R46, TURN LEFT INTO
R301, TURN LEFT INTO R43, TURN LEFT INTO N1 (NEAR WORCESTER), PROCEED
WITH N1 THROUGH DE DOORNS, TOUWSRIVER, LAINGSBURG, PRINCE ALBERT, LEEU-
GAMKA, VIA BEAUFORT WEST, TURN RIGHT INTO R61, TURN LEFT INTO N9 (NEAR
ABERDEEN), PROCEED ON N9 VIA GRAAFF-REINET, PROCEED ON N9 VIA
BETHESDAWEG, TURN RIGHT INTO R61 VIA CRADOCK, PROCEED ON R61 THROUGH
TARKASTAD, PROCEED ON R61 VIA QUEENSTOWN, TURN LEFT INTO N6 VIA
JAMESTOWN, ALIWAL NOORD, TURN RIGHT INTO R58 VIA LADY GREY, TURN LEFT
INTO 8392 TO STERKSPRUIT, RETURN WITH 8392, RIGHT INTO R58 VIA ALIWAL
NOORD, PROCEED ON R58 VIA BURGERSDORP, TURN RIGHT AND PROCEED ON R58 VIA
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VENTERSTAD, PROCEED ON R58 VIA COLESBERG, TURN LEFT ON N1 (NEAR
COLESBERG), PROCEED ON N1 VIA HANOVER, RICHMOND, THREE SISTERS, BEAUFORT
WEST, LEEU GAMKA, PRINCE ALBERT, LAINGSBURG, TOUWSRIVER, DE DOORNS, TURN
RIGHT INTO R43 (NEAR WORCESTER), RIGHT INTO R301, RIGHT INTO R46 THROUGH
VOORTREKKER ROAD, CERES, PROCEED ON R46, TURN RIGHT INTO CHRIS HANI
DRIVE, NDULI TO THE NDULI TAXI RANK.

OP.8270844. (2) AMAVULANE TRADING ID NO 201103971423. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 21 MAINSTAY WAY, STRANDFONTEIN, STRANDFONTEIN,
7798 C/O KHOLIWE NXHOWA J7 NALEDI CRESCENT, MFULENI. (4) NEW APPLICATION.
(5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
SCHOLAR

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR PLACES OF RESIDENTS IN
STRANDFONTEIN TO MUIZENBERG JUNIOR SCHOOL AND MUIZENBERG HIGH SCHOOL AND
RETURN.
TIME TABLE

MORNING 06:30AM - 08:OOAM
AFTERNOON 13:00PM - 16:00PM

OP.8270845. (2) AMAVULANE TRADING ID NO 201103971423. (3) DISTRICT:
SIMONSTAD. POSTAL ADDRESS: 21 MAINSTAY WAY, STRANDFONTEIN, STRANDFONTEIN,
7798 C/O KHOLIWE NXHOWA J7 NALEDI CRESCENT, MFULENI. (4) NEW APPLICATION.
(5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
SCHOLAR SERVICE

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR PLACES OF RESIDENCES IN
STRANDFONTEIN TO MUIZENBERG JUNIOR AND MUIZENBERG HIGH SCHOOL AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

MORNING 06H30 - 08H00
AFTERNOON 13H00 - 16H00

OP.8270846. (2) AMAVULANE TRADING ID NO 201103971423. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 21 MAINSTAY WAY, STRANDFONTEIN, STRANDFONTEIN,
7798 C/O KHOLIWE NXHOWA J7 NALEDI CRESCENT, MFULENI. (4) NEW APPLICATION.
(5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
SCHOLAR

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR PLACE OF RESIDENTS IN STRANDFONTEIN
TO MUIZENBERG JUNIOR SCHOOL AND MUIZENBERG HIGH SCHOOL AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

MORNING 06:30AM - 08:OOAM
AFTERNOON 13:00PM - 16:00PM

OP.8270860. (2) MOLEFE MOTA M M ID NO 8304015040080. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 44122 GWEBU STREET, KHAYELITSHA, 7784. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
CHARTER

FROM PICK UP POINTS SITUATED WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35 KILOMETERS FROM PLACE
OF BUSINESS SITUATED AT NO 44122 GWEBU STREET, KHAYELITSHA TO POINTS
WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
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OP.8270864. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 140 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
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F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
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AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
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DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
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110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
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HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
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TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON
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FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
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CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
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234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
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240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
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LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE
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FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270866. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 140 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
T01 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
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ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
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CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)
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WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
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PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
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PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
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PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
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252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
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CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA
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ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
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NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY
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FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:
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TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270868. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 140 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS
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FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
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CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
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CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY
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RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
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SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
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BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS
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RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
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ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
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STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS
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RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
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TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
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RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270870. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 140 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
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INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
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HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
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CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY

STAATSKOERANT, 13 SEPTEMBER 2013 No. 36830 227

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
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OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY
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FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
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CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
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LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST
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RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
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CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
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251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS
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RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270871. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 140 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST
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REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
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KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
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STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
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TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE
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RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
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GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY
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FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS
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RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
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AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
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TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
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LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
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CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270872. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 140 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
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ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
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ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
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DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE
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FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
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ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
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VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
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NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
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WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS
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FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
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239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
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251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY
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FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270874. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 140 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
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CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
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102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
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106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
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SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

264 No. 36830 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 13 SEPTEMBER 2013

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH
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RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
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250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
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ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
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UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS
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ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
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NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
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GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270875. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 140 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
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MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
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STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
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105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
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SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
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CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
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STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY
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FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
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CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS
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FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
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CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
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LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD
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RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270877. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 140 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY
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REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
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STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
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QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY
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RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS
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VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE
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FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE
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RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT

STAATSKOERANT, 13 SEPTEMBER 2013 No. 36830 291

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
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AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
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BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
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BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
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LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270878. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 140 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
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DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
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101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
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CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
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ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET
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KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW
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RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW
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FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
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MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
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STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
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TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON
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RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
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ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270879. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 140 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
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RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT
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RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT
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RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
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PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
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STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY
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FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
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RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
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ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND
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MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA
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RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
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CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS
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FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270881. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 140 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
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LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
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LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
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BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
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MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
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CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
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CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
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DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
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NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
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DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
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SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT
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FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
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ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270883. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 140 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD
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FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
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TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
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LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
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KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
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DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD
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RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
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RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
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LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE

STAATSKOERANT, 13 SEPTEMBER 2013 No. 36830 341

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
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CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

STAATSKOERANT, 13 SEPTEMBER 2013 No. 36830 343

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
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260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.
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OP.8270884. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 51 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
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TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
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LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)
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WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
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PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
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PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
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PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
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252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
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CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA
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ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
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NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY
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FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:
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TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270885. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 51 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS
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FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
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CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
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CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY
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RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
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SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
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BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS
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RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
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ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
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STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS
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RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
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TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
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RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270886. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 51 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
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INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
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HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
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CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
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STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
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OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY
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FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
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CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
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LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST
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RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
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CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
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251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS
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RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270887. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 51 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST
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REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
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KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
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STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
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TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE
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RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
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GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY
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FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS
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RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
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AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
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TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
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LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
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CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270888. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 51 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
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ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
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ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
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DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE
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FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
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ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
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VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
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NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
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WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS
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FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
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239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
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251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY
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FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270891. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 51 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
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CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
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102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
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106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
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SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE
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FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH
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RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
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250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
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ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL

414 No. 36830 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 13 SEPTEMBER 2013

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS
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ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
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NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
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GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270892. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 51 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
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MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
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STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
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105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
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SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
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CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
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STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY
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FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
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CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS
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FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
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CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
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LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD
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RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270893. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 51 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY
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REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
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STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
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QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY
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RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS
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VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE
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FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE
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RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
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BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
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AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
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BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
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BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
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LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270894. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 51 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
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DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
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101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
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CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
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ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET
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KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW
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RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW
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FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
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MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
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STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
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TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON
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RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
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ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270895. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 51 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
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RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT
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RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT
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RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
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PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL

458 No. 36830 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 13 SEPTEMBER 2013

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY
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FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
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RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
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ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND
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MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA
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RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
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CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS
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FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270896. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 51 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
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LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
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LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT

468 No. 36830 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 13 SEPTEMBER 2013

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
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MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
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CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
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CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
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DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
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NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
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DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
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SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT
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FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
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ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270897. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 51 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD
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FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
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TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
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LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
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KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
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DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD
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RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
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RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
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LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
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217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
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CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL
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ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
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260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.
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OP.8270898. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 51 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
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TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
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LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)
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WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
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PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
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PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
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PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
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252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
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CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA
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ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
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NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY
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FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:
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TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.
OP.8270899. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 51 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
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ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
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103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
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CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
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ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT
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FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
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214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
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TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND
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FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
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233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
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MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY
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FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:
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TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270900. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 51 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS
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FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,

STAATSKOERANT, 13 SEPTEMBER 2013 No. 36830 517

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
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CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY
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RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
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SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
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BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS
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RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
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ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER

524 No. 36830 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 13 SEPTEMBER 2013

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS
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RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC

526 No. 36830 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 13 SEPTEMBER 2013

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
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RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270902. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 51 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
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INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT

STAATSKOERANT, 13 SEPTEMBER 2013 No. 36830 529

304162—D
This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
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CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
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STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
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OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY
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FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
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CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
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LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST
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RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
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CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
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251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS
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RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270904. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 89 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST
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REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
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KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
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STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
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TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE
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RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
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GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY
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FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS
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RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
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AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
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TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
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LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT

STAATSKOERANT, 13 SEPTEMBER 2013 No. 36830 551

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270905. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 51 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
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ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
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ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
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DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE
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FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
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ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
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VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
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NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
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WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS
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FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
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239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
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251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

STAATSKOERANT, 13 SEPTEMBER 2013 No. 36830 563

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270907. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 51 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
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CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
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102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION

566 No. 36830 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 13 SEPTEMBER 2013

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
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SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE
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FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH
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RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
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250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
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ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
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UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

STAATSKOERANT, 13 SEPTEMBER 2013 No. 36830 573

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
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NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
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GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270908. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 51 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
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MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY

STAATSKOERANT, 13 SEPTEMBER 2013 No. 36830 577

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
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105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
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SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
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CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
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STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY
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FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
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CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS
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FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
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CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
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LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD
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RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270910. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 88 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY
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REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
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STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
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QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY
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RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS
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VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE
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FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE
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RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
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BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
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AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE

STAATSKOERANT, 13 SEPTEMBER 2013 No. 36830 597

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
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BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
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LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270911. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 88 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
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DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
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101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
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CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
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ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET
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KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

STAATSKOERANT, 13 SEPTEMBER 2013 No. 36830 605

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW
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FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
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MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
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STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
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TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON
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RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
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ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270912. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 88 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
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RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT
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RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT
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RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
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PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
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STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY
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FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
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RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
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ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND
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MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA
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RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
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CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS
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FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270913. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 88 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
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LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
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LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
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BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
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MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
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CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
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CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
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DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
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NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
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DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
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SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT
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FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK

STAATSKOERANT, 13 SEPTEMBER 2013 No. 36830 635

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270914. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 88 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD
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FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
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TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
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LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
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KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
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DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD
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RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
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RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
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LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
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217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
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CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL
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ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
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260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.
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OP.8270915. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 88 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
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TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
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LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)
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WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
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PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
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PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
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PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
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252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
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CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA
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ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
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NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY
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FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:
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TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.
OP.8270916. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 88 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
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ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
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103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
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CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
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ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT
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FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
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214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
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TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND
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FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
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233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
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MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY
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FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:
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TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270917. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 88 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS
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FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
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CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
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CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY
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RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
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SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
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BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS
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RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
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ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
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STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS
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RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
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TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
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RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270918. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 88 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
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INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
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HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
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CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
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STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
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OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY
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FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
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CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
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LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST
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RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
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CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
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251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS
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RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270919. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 88 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST
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REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
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KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
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STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
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TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE
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RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT

STAATSKOERANT, 13 SEPTEMBER 2013 No. 36830 703

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY
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FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS
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RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
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AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
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TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
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LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
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CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270921. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 88 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
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ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
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ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
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DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE
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FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
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ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
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VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
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NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
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WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS
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FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
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239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
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251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY
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FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270923. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 88 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
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CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
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102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
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106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
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SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE
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FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH
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RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
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250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
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ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
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UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS
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ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
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NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
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GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270924. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 44 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
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MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
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STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
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105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
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SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
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CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
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STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY
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FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,

STAATSKOERANT, 13 SEPTEMBER 2013 No. 36830 741

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS
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FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
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CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
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LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD
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RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270925. (2) KUBULI KUTALA GRACE KG ID NO 5308090544083. (3) DISTRICT:
GEORGE. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 3680, GEORGE INDUSTRIA, GEORGE, 6530. (4)

CHANGE OF PARTICULARS, PERMIT NO. 1770780/3 FROM KUBULI KUTALA GRACE KG
(15 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: GEORGE). (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY: Permit No. 1770780/3
EXISTING AUTHORITY

MINIBUS TAXI SERVICE

M4 GEORGE -GRAAF REINET

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO SANDKRAAL ROAD, VIA UNIONDALE
VIA WILLOWMORE, VIA ABERDEEN PROCEED TO TAXI RANK ON THE CORNER OF NARSIG
AND SNOW DROP STREET, DROP OFF AND PICK UP AND RETURN BACK VIA THE SAME
ROUTE.
M5 GEORGE - WHITTLESEA

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT ONTO SANDKRAAL ROAD, TURN RIGHT ON
N2 VIA KNYSNA, VIA PLETTENBERG BAY, VIA HUMANSDORP, VIA PORT ELIZABETH,
VIA GRAHAMSTOWN, VIA FORT BEAUFORT, VIA SEYMORE, PROCEED TO WHITTLESEA
TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND PICK UP AT ROSE STREET AND RETURN VIA THE SAME
ROUTE.
M2 GEORGE -QUEENSTOWN

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO SANDKRAAL ROAD VIA UNIONDALE
VIA WILLOWMORE, VIA GRAAFREINET ONTO N1 TO R61 ROAD VIA BEESEN STREET
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TAXI RANK AT CRADOCK, VAI TARKASTAD, PROCEED TO QUEENSTOWN TAXI RANK NEXT
TO BOXER WHOLESALE, DROP OFF AND PICK UP AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
M3 GEORGE - PORT ELIZABETH

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TO SANDKRAAL ROAD, ONTO N2 VIA KNYSNA, VIA
PLETTENBERG BAY, VAI HUMANSDORP, VIA JEFFREYS BAY ENTER UITENHAGE ROAD TO
MBEKISA ROAD, TO STRUANDALE ROAD, TURN RIGHT AND PROCEED TO NJOLI SQUARE
TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND PICK UP, AND RETURN BACK VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
N61 GEORGE -UMTATA

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TO SANDKRAAL ROAD, ONTO N2, VIA KNYSNA, VIA
PLETTENBERG BAY, VIA HUMANSDORP, VAI PORT ELIZABETH, VIA GRAHAMSTOWN, VIA
KING WILLIAMSTOWN, VIA KOMGA, VIA BUTTERWORTH TO UMTATA TAXI RANK AND
RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
P3 THEMBALETHU - ELLIOTDALE

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TO SANDKRAAL ROAD, ONTO THE N2 VIA KNYSNA,
VIA PLETTENBERG BAY, VIA HUMANSDORP, VIA PORT ELIZABETH, VIA GRAHAMSTOWN,
VIA KING WILLIAMSTOWN, VIA KOMGA, VIA BUTTERWORTH, VIA VIEGSVILLE, VIA
UMQANDULI TO ELLIOTDALE TAXI RANK.
P5 THEMBALETHU - LADY FRERE

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK,TO SANDKRAAL ENTER ALBERT STRRET TURN LEFT IN
YORK STREET VIA UNIONDALE VIA WILLOWMORE, VIA ABERDEEN, VIA GRAFF REINET,
VIA MIDDLEBURG, VIA CRADOCK, VIA TARKASTAD, VIA QUEENSTOWN, TO LADY FRERE
TAXI RANK AND RETURN BACK VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
N62 GEORGE - UMQANDULI

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK, TO SANDKRAAL ROAD, ONTO N2 VIA KNYSNA, VIA
PLETTENBERG BAY, VIA HUMANSDORP, VIA PORT ELIZABETH, VIA GRAHAMSTOWN VIA
KING WILLIAMSTOWN, VIA KOMGA, VIA BUTTERWORTH, VIA IDUTYWA TURN RIGHT TO
UMQANDULI AND RETURN BACK VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
M6 GEORGE - EAST LONDON

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK, TO SANDKRAAL ROAD ONTO N2 VIA KNYSNA VIA
PLETTENBERG BAY, VIA HUMANSDORP, VIA PORT ELIZABETH, VIA PORT ALFRED
PROCEED TO EAST LONDON ENTER BUFFALO STREET TURN LEFT TO EMTHINI TAXI
RANK IN EAST LONDON AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

188 GEORGE - OUDTSHOORN

FROM CRADOCK STREET TAXI RANK, LEFT INTO CRADOCK STREET, RIGHT INTO
MARKET STREET, RIGHT INTO YORK STREET, LEFT INTO LANGENHOVEN ROAD MOVE
PASS OUTENIKWA PASS, LEFT TO OUDTSHOORN FROM LANGENHOVEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO
HOOG STREET, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, LEFT INTO ADDERLEY STREET TILL
TAXI RANK AND RETURN.
189 GEORGE - MOSSEL BAY

FROM TAXI RANK IN CRADOCK STREET, LEFT INTO CRADOCK STREET, RIGHT IN MARK
STREET, LEFT INTO YORK STREET, RIGHT INTO N2, LEFT INTO LINKS ROAD, RIGHT
INTO LOUIS FOURIE ROAD, LEFT INTO GEORGE ROAD, RIGHT INTO KERK STREET,
LEFT INTO MARSH STREET, RIGHT INTO ZIETSMAN STEER TO TAXI RANK AND
RETURN.
190 GEORGE - BEAUFORT WEST

FROM CRADOCK TAXI RANK, LEFT INTO CRADOCK STREET, RIGHT INTO MARK STREET,
RIGHT INTO YORK STREET, LEFT INTO LANGENHOVEN ROAD MOVE PASS OUTENIKWA
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PASS, LEFT TO OUDTSHOORN FROM LANGENHOVEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO BARON VAN
RHEEDE STREET TO ROBOT STRAIGHT TO R62, RIGHT INTO N1 MOVE INTO DONKIN
STREET TO TAXI RANK IN DONKIN STREET AND RETURN.
191 GEORGE - LADISMITH

FROM CRADOCK STREET GEORGE, JOIN WILLINGTON STREET, TURN LEFT TO HIBERNIA
STREET, STRAIGHT TO R62 TO LANGHOVEN STREET AND RETURN RIGHT TO HIGH
STREET AND TURN RIGHT AGAIN TO REGION STREET TO TAXI RANK AT OUDTSHOORN,
JOIN R62 TO CALITZDORP TO RUITERS PADKAFEE IN ZOAR TO TAXI RANK IN KING
STREET LADISMITH AND RETURN.
880 THEMBALETHU - GEORGE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE SUBURB OF THEMBALETHU ALONG SANDKRAAL ROAD, LEFT
INTO NGAKANI STREET, RIGHT INTO SANDKRAAL ROAD, LEFT TO NEW EXTENSION
WITHOUT STREET NAMES, LEFT INTO SANDKRAAL ROAD, INTO ALBERT STREET, RIGHT
INTO CRADOCK STREET, RIGHT INTO TAXI RANK INTO CRADOCK STREET GEORGE AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE SUBJECT TO CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS ARE
PICK UP ALONG SANDKRAAL ROAD.
N7 GEORGE - WILDERNESS

FROM TAXI RANK THEMBALETHU INTO SANDKRAAL ROAD, RIGHT INTO N2 VIA N2 TO
HOLIDAY INN GARAGE WILDERNESS AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
N44 THEMBALETHU - OUBAAI GOLF CLUB

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK ONTO SANDKRAAL ROAD TURN RIGHT ONTO N2 VIA
PACALTSDORP VIA AIRPORT TURN LEFT TO HEROLDSBAY EXT 1 & 2, PROCEED TO
OUBAAI GOLF CLUB, DROP OFF AND PICK UP AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
N45 THEMBALETHU - BLANCO

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TO SANDKRAAL ROAD, ENTER ALBERT STREET, TURN
RIGHT TO YORK STREET TURN LEFT ONTO LANGENHOVEN ROAD VIA GEORGE HOSPITAL,
TURN LEFT TO BLANCO AND PROCEED TO LINKS DROP OFF, RETURN VIA THE SAME
ROUTE.
S40 THEMBALETHU - KINGSWOOD

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK RIGHT INTO SANDKRAAL ROAD LEFT AT BINNE STREET
RIGHT INTO RAND STREET STRAIGHT INTO UNION STREET PROCEED INTO PLATNER
BOULEVARD TO KINGSWOOD DROP OFF AND RETURN.
S41 THEMBALETHU - HEROLDS BAY

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK RIGHT INTO SANDKRAAL ROAD LEFT INTO N2 LEFT
INTO R404 STRAIGHT INTO HEROLDS BAY DROP OFF AND PICK UP AND RETURN VIA
THE SAME ROUTE.
S57 THEMBALETHU - LUSIKISIKI

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TO SANDKRAAL ROAD ONTO N2 VIA KNYSNA VIA
PLETTENBERG BAY VIA HUMANSDORP VIA PORT ELIZABETH VIA GRAHAMSTOWN VIA
KING WILLIAMS TOWN VIA KOMGA VIA BUTTERWORTH VIA UMTATA VIA MISTY MOUNT
VIA NTLAZA, PORT ST JOHNS AND PROCEED TO LUSIKISIKI TAXI RANK OFF LOAD
AND PICK UP AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
P93 THEMBALETHU - GARDEN ROUTE MALL

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TO SANDKRAAL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SANDKRAAL
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO THE N2, TURN LEFT TO KNYSNA ROAD TURN LEFT INTO
GARDEN ROUTE MALL DROP OFF AND PICK UP ONLY.
066 GEORGE - CAPE TOWN / BELLVILLE
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FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT ONTO SANDKRAAL ROAD, TURN LEFT ON
N2, TURN LEFT, VIA MOSSELBAY, VIA RIVERSDALE, VIA SWELLENDAM, VIA
RIVIERSONDEREND, VIA GRABOUW, N2 ALONG ANDRIES PRETORIUS TO SOMERSET WEST
RANK, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED ALONG N2, TURN INTO R300, TURN LEFT INTO
STRAND (VOORTREKKER ROAD) AND PROCEED TO RANK TO BELLVILLE, DROP OFF AND
PICK UP AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
N45 THEMBALETHU - BLANCO

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TO SANDKRAAL ROAD, ENTER ALBERT STREET, TURN
RIGHT TO YORK STREET TURN LEFT ONTO LANGENHOVEN ROAD VIA GEORGE HOSPITAL,
TURN LEFT TO BLANCO AND PROCEED TO LINKS DROP OFF, RETURN VIA THE SAME
ROUTE.
752 THEMBALETHU - GEORGE

FROM SANDKRAAL ROAD THEMBALETHU INTO SANKRAAL ROAD, LEFT INTO N2, LEFT AT
CROSSING TO PICK 'N PAY THEN TO CHECKERS COURTNAY STREET FORWARD TILL
FRIENDLY GROCER, RIGHT INTO WELLINGTON STREET TILL PALLOT DENNE OORD AND
RETURN INTO COURTNAY STREET, RIGHT INTO YORK STREET, LEFT AT THE COURT
THEN TO DROP OFF AT GAME RETURN TO YORK STREET, RIGHT INTO VICTORIA
STREET, LEFT INTO CRADOCK STREET TO GEORGE TAXI RANK GEORGE AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
GEORGE - JOHANNESBURG

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK VIA OUDTSHOORN VIA BEAUFORT WEST VIA COLESBURG
VIA KROONSTAD VIA GRASMEER PROCEED TO THE CORNER OF WANDEROUS STREET AND
CORNER OF NORTH STREET TAXI RANK IN JOHANNESBURG DROP OFF AND PICK UP AT
TAXI RANK RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
THEMBALETHU - DURBAN

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK RIGHT ON N2 VIA KNYSNA VIA PLETTENBERG BAY VIA
HUMANSDORP VIA PORT ELIZABETH VIA GRAHAMSTOWN VIA PEDDIE VIA KING
WILLIAMSTOWN VIA KOMGA VIA BUTTERWORTH VIA IDUTYWA VIA UMTATA VIA QUMBU
VIA MOUNT FRERE VIA MOUNT AYLIFF VIA KOKSTAD VIA HARDEN VIA PORT SHEPSTON
TO SWINTER STREET TAXI RANK TO WALMER HOSTEL DROP OFF AND PICK UP AND
RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8270926. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 88 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
T01 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
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TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE
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CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
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GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
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LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
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STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
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NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW
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FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
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T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
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AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD
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ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
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CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
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262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270927. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 88 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS
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FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
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STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT
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RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
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KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
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STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY
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FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
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RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
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ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

STAATSKOERANT, 13 SEPTEMBER 2013 No. 36830 769

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA
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RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
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CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS
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FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270929. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 88 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
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LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
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LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
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BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
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MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
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CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
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CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
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DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
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NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
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DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
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SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT
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FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
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ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270930. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 88 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD
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FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
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TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
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LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
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KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
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DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD
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RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
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RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
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LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
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217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
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CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

STAATSKOERANT, 13 SEPTEMBER 2013 No. 36830 795

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
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260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.
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OP.8270931. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 88 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
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TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
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LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)
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WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
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PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
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PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
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PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
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252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
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CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA
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ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
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NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY
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FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:
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TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270932. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 88 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS
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FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
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CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
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CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY
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RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
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SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
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BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS
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RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
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ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
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STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS
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RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
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TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
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RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270933. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 88 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST

REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
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INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
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HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
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CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
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STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
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OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY
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FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
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CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
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LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST
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RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
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CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
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251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS
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RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270934. (2) TABLE BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT PTY LTD ID NO 19950340707.
(3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2307, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 88 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
PERSONS ON A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
TO1 TABLE VIEW - CBD

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD SLIP LANE, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO R27, LEFT INTO MILNER
STREET, RIGHT INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
TO1 CBD - TABLE VIEW

REVERSE: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT INTO HERTZOG
BOULEVARD NORTHERN SLIP LANE, INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD, INTO CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, INTO PAARDEN EILAND DISUSED RAIL SIDING, LEFT INTO MILNER STREET,
RIGHT INTO R27, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION.
F14 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

FORWARD: BIG BAY BOULEVARD/ CORMORANT AVENUE CIRCLE INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO
TABLE VIEW STATION, ACROSS RAATS/ PENTZ TO TURN-AROUND FACILITY, RIGHT
TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, (TURN AROUND
AT) PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD/GIE ROAD CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT IN SOUTHBOUND
CARRIAGEWAY (59 PARKLANDS MAIN)
F14 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

REVERSE: PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD LEFT TURN INTO RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO
MARINE DRIVE, LEFT TURN SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE
DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO CORMORANT AVENUE, (TURN AROUND AT) CORMORANT
AVENUE/ BIG BAY BOULEVARD CIRCLE
F15 PARKLANDS EAST - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON GIE ROAD, TURN AROUND GIE ROAD/PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD
CIRCLE, GIE ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT TURN INTO
PORTERFIELD ROAD, INTO LINK ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GARDEN ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST, INTO SANDOWN
ROAD, INTO TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (LOOP ENDS
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE).
F15 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS EAST
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REVERSE: SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO GARDEN DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO
LINK ROAD, INTO PORTERFIELD ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT TURN
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN
INTO BOY DE GOEDE CIRCLE AT FIRST INTERSECTION, LEFT TURN INTO ARNOLD
ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO GIE ROAD.
F16 MARINE CIRCLE - TABLE VIEW - BLOUBERG SANDS

FORWARD: EMBAYMENT ON MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO DOLPHIN BEACH PARKING
AREA, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE, AROUND MARINE CIRCLE RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT TURN INTO WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT TURN INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (ANTI-CLOCKWISE LOOP STARTS AT SANDOWN
ROAD EAST/ SUNNINGDALE DRIVE CIRCLE), SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (NORTH), LEFT
TURN INTO TRYALL ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD, INTO SANDOWN ROAD EAST (LOOP
ENDS SUNNINGDALE DRIVE/ SANDOWN ROAD EAST CIRCLE)
F16 BLOUBERG SANDS - TABLE VIEW - MARINE CIRCLE

REVERSE: RIGHT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE (SOUTH), LEFT TURN INTO HUMEWOOD
DRIVE, LEFT TURN INTO RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT TURN INTO WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT
TURN INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, BLAAUWBERG ROAD (LEFT AT
MARINE CIRCLE TO LAYOVER POINT).
A01 AIRPORT - CIVIC - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: AIRPORT TERMINAL, CONTINUE AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, CONTINUE N2,
LEFT NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT
A01 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - AIRPORT

RETURN: WATERFRONT, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT GRANGER BAY
ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD, CONTINUE HANS
STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE NELSON MANDELA BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE N2, LEFT AIRPORT APPROACH ROAD, AIRPORT TERMINAL
101 VREDEHOEK - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT LOWER LONG STREET, CONTINUE LONG STREET, LEFT
ORANGE STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL
STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT STREET, CONTINUE HIGHLANDS AVENUE, LEFT
EXNER AVENUE, RIGHT DAVENPORT ROAD, LEFT ST JAMES STREET, LEFT DERRY
STREET, RIGHT NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA AVENUE, RIGHT DERRY STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER MILL STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION,
CONTINUE MILL STREET, CONTINUE ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE ORANGE STREET,
CONTINUE BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, CONTINUE LOWER LONG STREET,
RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD,
RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION.
102 SALT RIVER - WALMER ESTATE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: SALT RIVER STATION, CONTINUE FOUNDRY ROAD, EXIT VOORTREKKER
ROAD, CONTINUE SALT RIVER ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT ROODEBLOEM ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES
AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT CHESTER ROAD, CONTINUE
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KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
102 CIVIC CENTRE - WALMER ESTATE - SALT RIVER

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, CONTINUE
KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE CHESTER ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT
UPPER MOUNTAIN ROAD, LEFT RHODES AVENUE, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD,
CONTINUE ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT SALT RIVER ROAD,
RIGHT ALBERT ROAD VIA SALT RIVER CIRCLE, LEFT SPENCER ROAD, LEFT FOUNDRY
ROAD, SALT RIVER STATION
103 ORANJEZICHT - GARDENS - CIVIC CENTRE

CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT,
CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT BUITENKANT STREET,
LEFT MILL STREET, GARDENS STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL
STREET, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT MONTROSE
AVENUE, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD, LEFT RAYDEN STREET, LEFT HOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF STREET, RIGHT CAMP STREET, LEFT UPPER ORANGE STREET, RIGHT
ANNANDALE ROAD, CONTINUE MILL STREET, LEFT MILL STREET OFF RAMP, GARDENS
STATION, RIGHT MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT MILL STREET, RIGHT BUITEKANT STREET,
LEFT DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 SEA POINT - WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD TO MOUILLE POINT, LEFT
BEACH ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, CONTINUE
BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, LEFT PORT ROAD, RIGHT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
104 CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, LEFT PORT
ROAD, RIGHT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT FEEDER STOP, U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT
GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD SEA POINT,
QUEENS BEACH STATION
105 SEA POINT - FRESNAYE - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: QUEENS BEACH STATION, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA
QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT KLOOF ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, LEFT HIGH
LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE STRAND STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
105 CIVIC CENTRE - FRESNAYE - SEA POINT

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, CONTINUE
HIGH LEVEL ROAD, RIGHT AVENUE DISANDT, CONTINUE KEI APPLE ROAD, LEFT
REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION
106 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (CLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
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STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, LEFT PRIMA
AVENUE, CONTINUE PLATTEKLIP PLEIN, RIGHT RAVENSTEYN ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY
DRIVE, LEFT FISKAAL ROAD, CONTINUE CHAS BOOTH AVENUE, RIGHT RONTREE
AVENUE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, RIGHT ARGYLE STREET,
CONTINUE TREE ROAD, LEFT GENEVA DRIVE, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE
KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT
BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET,
CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-
TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT D F MALAN STREET, LEFT
TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER SISULU AVENUE,
CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO WATERFRONT SILO
TERMINUS
107 WATERFRONT SILO - CIVIC CENTRE - CAMPS BAY (ANTICLOCKWISE)

WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT DOCK ROAD, CONTINUE
WALTER SISULU AVENUE, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT
DF MALAN STREET, LEFT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON
BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY
STREET, RIGHT WALE STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF STREET, RIGHT
KLOOF NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF NEK ROAD, CONTINUE CAMPS BAY DRIVE, RIGHT
GENEVA DRIVE, RIGHT TREE ROAD, CONTINUE ARGYLE STREET, LEFT VICTORIA
ROAD, LEFT CAMPS BAY DRIVE, CONTINUE KLOOF NEK ROAD, RIGHT KLOOF NEK
ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET, LEFT BUITENSINGEL, RIGHT LOOP STREET, RIGHT WALE
STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HRIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC
CENTRE STATION, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, RIGHT DF
MALAN STREET, LEFT TABLE BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT HEREENGRACHT, RIGHT WALTER
SISULU AVENUE, CONTINUE DOCK ROAD, RIGHT SOUTH ARM ROAD, LEFT ACCESS TO
WATERFRONT SILO TERMINUS
108 HOUT BAY - HANGBERG - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT
PRINCESS STREET, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, CONTINUE
KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN CRESCENT TO HANGBERG
TERMINUS, LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, LEFT ATLANTIC SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR
ROAD, LEFT VICTORIA AVENUE, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD THROUGH CAMPS BAY,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH
ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE,
LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE
RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION
108 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - HANGBERG - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT
SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD
VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO
HOUT BAY, CONTINUE VICTORIA AVENUE, RIGHT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, RIGHT KARBONKEL ROAD, RIGHT BAYVIEW ROAD, RIGHT MARLIN
CRESCENT TO HANGBERG TERMINUS LEFT KARBONKEL ROAD, CONTINUE ATLANTIC
SKIPPER ROAD, LEFT HARBOUR ROAD, RIGHT PRINCESS STREET, RIGHT MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
109 HOUT BAY - IMIZAMO YETHU - SEA POINT - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: HOUT BAY TERMINUS, LEFT THE PROMENADE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE
TO IMIZAMO YETHU, RIGHT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN
TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD
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TOWARDS CAMPS BAY, CONTINUE TOWARDS SEA POINT, LEFT QUEENS ROAD, RIGHT
REGENT STREET, LEFT SOLOMONS ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION,
LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS BEACH CIRCLE, LEFT REGENT STREET, CONTINUE
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE RIEBEEK STREET, LEFT ADDERLEY
STREET, CONTINUE HEERENGRACHT RIGHT HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE
STATION
109 CIVIC CENTRE - SEA POINT - IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUT BAY

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, CONTINUE ADDERLEY STREET, RIGHT RIEBEEK STREET, CONTINUE
SOMERSET ROAD, CONTINUE MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE REGENT STREET, RIGHT SOLOMONS
ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, QUEENS BEACH STATION, LEFT QUEENS ROAD VIA QUEENS
BEACH CIRCLE, RIGHT VICTORIA ROAD, CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO HOUT BAY,
CONTINUE VICTORIA ROAD TO IMIZAMO YETHU, LEFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT HECTOR
PETERSEN AVE, RIGHT TO HECTOR PETERSEN TERMINUS, LEFT HECTOR PETERSEN
AVE, LEFT MAIN ROAD CONTINUE ALONG MAIN ROAD THROUGH TWO CIRCLES,
RIGHT THE PROMENADE, RIGHT TO HOUT BAY TERMINUS
110 BO KAAP - CBDLOWER DISTRICT SIX - UNIVERSITY ESTATE

FORWARD: FROM THE CORNER OF WALE STREET AT LONG STREET, CONTINUE YUSUF
DRIVE, LEFT VOETBOOG ROAD, CONTINUE UPPER BLOEM STREET, LEFT SACHS
STREET, LEFT UPPER PEPPER STREET, RIGHT PENTZ ROAD, RIGHT WALE STREET,
LEFT LOOP STREET, RIGHT STRAND STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
DARLING STREET, CONTINUE KEIZERSGRACHT, LEFT CHAPEL STREET, RIGHT SEARLE
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT HILL STREET, LEFT CAMBRIDGE STREET,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE RHODES AVENUE, LEFT LORRAINE
AVENUE, LEFT RITCHIE STREET.
110 UNIVERSITY ESTATE - LOWER DISTRICT SIX - CBD - BO KAAP

RETURN: RITCHIE STREET, LEFT UPPER ROODEBLOEM ROAD, RIGHT RHODES AVENUE,
CONTINUE UPPER CAMBRIDGE STREET, CONTINUE CAMBRIDGE STREET, LEFT HILL
STREET, LEFT KEIZERSGRACHT, RIGHT SEARLE STREET, LEFT CHAPEL STREET,
RIGHT KEIZERSGRACHT, CONTINUE DARLING STREET, RIGHT ADDERLEY STREET, LEFT
STRAND STREET, LEFT LONG STREET, TO WALE STREET
111 TAMBOERSKLOOF - KLOOF STREET

KLOOF STREET, LEFT PARK STREET, LEFT NEW CHURCH STREET, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, RIGHT ST MICHAEL'S ROAD, RIGHT CAMDEN STREET, LEFT WARREN
STREET, RIGHT ALBERT ROAD, RIGHT WOODSIDE ROAD, LEFT BROWNLOW ROAD, RIGHT
MILNER ROAD, RIGHT TAMBOERSKLOOF ROAD, LEFT BURNSIDE ROAD, CONTINUE KLOOF
NEK ROAD, LEFT KLOOF STREET.
112 GARDENS - UPPER VREDEHOEK - HIGHLANDS ESTATE - GARDENS

VIRGINIA AVENUE (OPPOSITE GARDENS STATION), CONTINUE VIRGINIA AVENUE,
LEFT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT CHELSEA AVENUE, CONTINUE CLOVELLY AVENUE,
CONTINUE CRASSULA AVENUE, LEFT WINDBURG AVENUE, RIGHT BARNHAM AVENUE,
CONTINUE NOORDELIK AVENUE, LEFT DERRY STREET, RIGHT CHELMSFORD ROAD, LEFT
CLIFFORD AVENUE, RIGHT DEER PARK DRIVE WEST, LEFT UPPER BUITENKANT
STREET, RIGHT VREDEHOEK AVENUE, LEFT UPPER MAYNARD STREET, RIGHT VIRGINIA
AVENUE.
113 FRESNAYE - GREEN POINT VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE

FORWARD: FROM AVENUE FRESNAYE, RIGHT AVENUE DE LONGUEVILLE, RIGHT AVENUE
DISANDT LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT GLENGARIFF ROAD, CONTINUE THREE
ANCHOR BAY ROAD, LEFT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE BEACH ROAD, LEFT ST JOHN'S
ROAD, LEFT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, LEFT BEN NEVIS ROAD, RIGHT HIGH LEVEL ROAD,
SKYE WAY STOP.
113 GREEN POINT - FRESNAYE VIA OCEAN VIEW DRIVE
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RETURN: SKYE WAY STOP ON HIGH LEVEL ROAD, CONTINUE HIGH LEVEL ROAD EAST,
RIGHT OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT ST JOHN'S ROAD, RIGHT BEACH ROAD, CONTINUE
BEACH ROAD, RIGHT THREE ANCHOR BAY ROAD, CONTINUE GLENGARIFF ROAD, RIGHT
OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, CONTINUE OCEAN VIEW DRIVE, RIGHT AVENUE FRESNAYE.
114 UPPER ORANJEZICHT LOOP

MOLTENO ROAD, RIGHT ALEXANDRA AVENUE, RIGHT UPPER ORANGE STREET, LEFT
SIDMOUTH AVENUE, RIGHT BEULAH TERRACE, RIGHT BRIDLE ROAD, CONTINUE RUGBY
ROAD, RIGHT BRAEMAR ROAD, LEFT GLENCOE ROAD, RIGHT MOLTENO ROAD.
TO1 WOOD - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, TABLEVIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE
PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT
HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD,
RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER
BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - WOOD

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, WOOD
STATION
T03 TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD,
RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE
VIEW STATION
213 WEST BEACH - TABLE VIEW - SUNNINGDALE

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, RIGHT GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT LINK ROAD, LEFT PARKLANDS
MAIN ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT VIOLA
ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT STIRLING ROAD, RIGHT DRUMMOND ROAD, RIGHT
WARWICK ROAD, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, CONTINUE TRYALL ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, RIGHT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
213 SUNNINGDALE - TABLE VIEW - WEST BEACH

RETURN: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET EAST, LEFT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT TRYALL ROAD, CONTINUE SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WARWICK
ROAD, LEFT DRUMMOND ROAD, LEFT STIRLING ROAD, LEFT WATSONIA ROAD, RIGHT
VIOLA ROAD, LEFT MARINE CIRCLE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, LEFT LINK ROAD, RIGHT
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GARDEN DRIVE, LEFT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG
HOSPITAL
214 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT CORMORANT AVENUE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE TO TURN AROUND AT
TRAFFIC CIRCLE
214 BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT INTERSECTION OF CORMORANT AVENUE AND OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE CORMORANT AVENUE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT
TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST,
RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE
KOEBERG ROAD
215 SUNNINGDALE - GIE ROAD - WOOD

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD,
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS SECONDARY, CONTINUE WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT GIE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT CIRCLE
ROAD, RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT WOOD DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD
STATION
215 WOOD - GIE ROAD - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
RIGHT MERLOT AVENUE, LEFT CIRCLE ROAD, RIGHT CROSS ROAD, LEFT GIE ROAD,
LEFT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE, U-TURN AT CIRCLE, PARKLANDS
SECONDARY CONTINUE WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SANDOWN ROAD, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE
DRIVE, LEFT WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
216 SUNNINGDALE - WOOD DRIVE - TABLE VIEW

FORWARD: BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL, CONTINUE WATERVILLE STREET, RIGHT
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT WOOD
DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, WOOD STATION
216 TABLE VIEW - WOOD DRIVE - SUNNINGDALE

RETURN: WOOD STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WOOD DRIVE,
LEFT RINGWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT HUMEWOOD DRIVE, RIGHT SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT
WATERVILLE STREET, BLAAUWBERG HOSPITAL
250 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
250 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY
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FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CROSS BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH,
LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
252 DOORNBACH - DUNOON

FORWARD: USASAZA STREET AT THE STABLES BUS DEPOT, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET
OVER POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT SIYABONGA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET, RIGHT NGENA
STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT MNANDI STREET,
LEFT DUMANI STREET TO DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM
ROAD TO POTSDAM ROAD
252 DUNOON - DOORNBACH

RETURN: DUNOON PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE NEAR POTSDAM ROAD, DUMANI
ROAD, RIGHT MNANDI STREET, LEFT INGWE STREET, RIGHT KWEZI STREET, LEFT
NGENA STREET, LEFT DUMANI STREET RIGHT SIYABONGA ROAD RIGHT USASAZA
STREET TO POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE USASAZA STREET TO TURNAROUND AT THE
STABLES BUS DEPOT
T02 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, LEFT DASSENBEG
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST
COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG
ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT
MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS
LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION,
T02 CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS

RETURN: CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-
TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD,
RIGHT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
T03 ATLANTIS - TABLE VIEW - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, CONTINUE OTTU DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, LEFT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD
WEST, LEFT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD,
CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY
PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS
T03 CENTURY CITY - TABLE VIEW - ATLANTIS
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RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD,
TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND
ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS
DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
217 PARKLANDS - TABLE VIEW - BIG BAY - MELKBOSSTRAND

FORWARD: TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE PARKLANDS MAIN
ROAD, CONTINUE RAATS DRIVE, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW STATION,
CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT TO STOP AT BIG BAY PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID
BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, LEFT INTO MELKBOSCH VILLAGE
TO CIRCLE
217 MELKBOSSTRAND - BIG BAY - TABLE VIEW - PARKLANDS

RETURN: CIRCLE AT MELKBOSCH VILLAGE, RIGHT MELKBOSSTRAND ROAD, CONTINUE
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELBOSSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE TO BIG BAY, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT TO STOP AT BIG BAY
PARKING AREA, RIGHT TO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, RIGHT SIR DAVID BAIRD
DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLE VIEW
STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD EAST, U-TURN ON BUSWAY, CONTINUE
BLAAUWBERG ROAD WEST, RIGHT RAATS DRIVE, LEFT PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD TO
TRAFFIC CIRCLE AT FUTURE KOEBERG ROAD
230 DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOSSTRAND

MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD
DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND
STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE NORTH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON
AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT ONTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO
DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
231 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TERMINUS, CONTINUE LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN EAST, LEFT
NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
231 ATLANTIS - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA EAST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT NEIL HARE ROAD, RIGHT LOUWTJIE ROTHMAN TO LOUWTJIE
ROTHMAN TERMINUS
232 ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST - PROTEA PARK - AVONDALE - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: CHARL MATTHEWS STOP, CONTINUE JOHN VAN NIEKERK STREET NORTH,
LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET,
RIGHT CHRISTOPHER STARKE STREET, LEFT CHARLES UYS DRIVE, RIGHT KERRIA
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AVENUE, LEFT GARDENIA STREET, CONTINUE GROSVENOR AVENUE, RIGHT PALMER
AVENUE, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
232 ATLANTIS - AVONDALE - PROTEA PARK - ATLANTIS INDUSTRIA WEST

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT MEERMIN
ROAD, RIGHT PALMER AVENUE, LEFT GROSVENOR AVENUE, CONTINUE GARDENIA
STREET, RIGHT KERRIA AVENUE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT CHRISTOPHER
STARKE STREET, LEFT TOM HENSHILWOOD STREET, RIGHT NEIL HARE ROAD, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET TO CHARLES MATTHEWS
STOP, LEFT CHARLES MATHEWS STREET, LEFT JUAN HAMPSHIRE PLACE (TURN-
AROUND), RIGHT CHARLES MATHEWS, RIGHT JOHAN VAN NIEKERK STREET.
233 ATLANTIS - SAXONSEA

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT GROSVENOR AVENUE,
LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT KENT CRESCENT, LEFT HERMES AVENUE, RIGHT
GROSVENOR AVENUE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
234 ATLANTIS - MAMRE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
CHAREL UYS DRIVE, CONTINUE DASSENBERG ROAD, LEFT SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT
POIET STREET, CONTINUE LORD SOMERSET STREET, LEFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT ENON
STREET, LEFT CROWN LANE, LEFT PALM LANE, LEFT PARADISE LANE, CONTINUE
SEEMEEU STREET, RIGHT SAND STREET, RIGHT GOEDVERVERWACHT STREET, RIGHT
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT LORD SOMERSET STREET, CONTINUE POIET STREET, LEFT
SILVERSTREAM ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, CONTINUE CHAREL UYS DRIVE,
RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 PELLA - ATLANTIS

FORWARD: PELLA TERMINUS, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT
ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
235 ATLANTIS - PELLA

RETURN: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION
DRIVE, LEFT CHAREL UYS DRIVE, RIGHT PELLA ROAD, LEFT PELLA ROAD, PELLA
TERMINUS
236 ATLANTIS - SHERWOOD

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE WEST, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT
ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT BRUTUS AVENUE, CONTINUE SHERWOOD ROAD, LEFT NEWLANDS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO KNYSNA ROAD, CONTINUE ON SHERWOOD ROAD, CONTINUE
BRUTUS AVENUE, LEFT ANNA AVENUE, RIGHT ARION DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
237 ATLANTIS - ROBINVALE

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, LEFT MEERMIN ROAD,
CONTINUE WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT
STARLING ROAD, LEFT FISKAAL STREET, RIGHT CURLEW STREET, LEFT SAMPSON
ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, CONTINUE MEERMIN ROAD, RIGHT REYGERSDAL
DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
238 ATLANTIS - WITSANDS

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE SOUTH, RIGHT BLOEMBOSCH ROAD,
RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, RIGHT UN-NAMED ROAD, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS
STATION
239 ATLANTIS - DUYNEFONTEIN - MELKBOS

FORWARD: ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE REYGERSDAL DRIVE EAST, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT DASSENBEG ROAD, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD
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TO DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT SAMUEL CRESCENT, LEFT
ATLANTIC AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT DUNKER STREET, LEFT
CHARLES HOFFE AVENUE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, MELKBOSSTRAND STATION,
CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT TO TURN
AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY, MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND
239 MELKBOS - DUYNEFONTEIN - ATLANTIS

RETURN: MELKBOSPLAAS TURNAROUND, CONTINUE WARATAH WAY WEST, CONTINUE
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT TO TURN AROUND ON BRITTLESTAR DRIVE, CONTINUE TO
BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, LEFT BIRKENHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
MELKBOSTRAND STATION, CONTINUE OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT CHARLES HOFFE
AVENUE, RIGHT DUNKER STREET, LEFT ONTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, CONTINUE ON
NARCISSUS AVENUE, TURN LEFT ONTO NAPOLEON AVENUE, RIGHT ACCESS ROAD TO
DUYNEFONTEIN, LEFT WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT DASSENBERG ROAD, RIGHT CHAREL
UYS DRIVE, LEFT REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
240 ATLANTIS - BEACON HILL

ATLANTIS STATION, CONTINUE SOUTH ON REYGERSDAL DRIVE, LEFT WESFLEUR
CIRCLE, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT ANTRIUM STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE,
RIGHT HARROW STREET, LEFT CAELIAN STREET, LEFT CASTLEHILL CIRCLE, RIGHT
ANTRIUM STREET, RIGHT SAMPSON ROAD, LEFT WESFLEUR CIRCLE, RIGHT
REYGERSDAL DRIVE, ATLANTIS STATION
TO1 DUNOON - TABLE VIEW - CIVIC CENTRE - WATERFRONT

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD SOUTH, RIGHT BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT MARINE DRIVE,
LEFT MILNER STREET, CONTINUE PAARDEN EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE CULEMBORG
BUS LANE, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE
HERTZOG BOULEVARD, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE,
CONTINUE WESTERN BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, RIGHT GRANGER
BAY ROAD, LEFT BREAKWATER BOULEVARD, WATERFRONT STATION
TO1 WATERFRONT - CIVIC CENTRE - TABLE VIEW - DUNOON

RETURN: WATERFRONT STATION, CONTINUE BREAKWATER BOULEVARD WEST, RIGHT
GRANGER BAY ROAD, LEFT GRANGER BAY BOULEVARD, LEFT WESTERN BOULEVARD,
CONTINUE HANS STRIJDOM AVENUE, LEFT HEERENGRACHT, RIGHT HERTZOG
BOULEVARD, CIVIC CENTRE STATION, CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, U-TURN,
CONTINUE HERTZOG BOULEVARD, CONTINUE CULEMBORG BUS LANE, CONTINUE PAARDEN
EILAND BUSWAY, CONTINUE MILNER STREET, RIGHT MARINE DRIVE, RIGHT
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, TABLEVIEW STATION, CONTINUE BLAAUWBERG ROAD, LEFT
POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA STATION
T04 DU NOON - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: USASAZA STATION, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, CONTINUE KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT OMURAMBA ROAD, CONTINUE RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE
T04 CENTURY CITY - DUNOON

RETURN: CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY
NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE OMURAMBA ROAD,
LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE POTSDAM ROAD, USASAZA
STATION
251 MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, LEFT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT MONTAGUE DRIVE, CONTINUE CENTURY AVENUE,
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LEFT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, LEFT RATANGA
ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
251 CENTURY CITY - MONTAGUE GARDENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, LEFT CENTURY
BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, CONTINUE MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
260 RICHWOOD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: WOODLANDS DRIVE, LEFT RICHWOOD AVENUE, LEFT HELDERBERG ROAD,
RIGHT ANNANDALE DRIVE, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
RIGHT TYGERBERG ROAD, CONTINUE DE GRENDEL AVENUE, RIGHT VRYBURGER AVENUE,
RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, CONTINUE
SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
260 CENTURY CITY - RICHWOOD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RATANGA ROAD,
RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY GATE
STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT VRYBURGER
AVENUE, LEFT DE GRENDEL AVENUE, CONTINUE TYGERBERG ROAD, LEFT JONKERSHOEK
ROAD, RIGHT BUITENGRACHT DRIVE, LEFT ANNANDALE DRIVE, LEFT WOODLANDS
DRIVE
261 SALT RIVER - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FORWARD: SALT RIVER CIRCLE, CONTINUE VOORTREKKER ROAD EAST, LEFT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD, LEFT RACECOURSE ROAD, OMURAMBA STATION
261 MONTAGUE GARDENS - SALT RIVER

RETURN: OMURAMBA STATION, CONTINUE RACECOURSE ROAD EAST, RIGHT OMURAMBA
ROAD, RIGHT FREEDOM WAY, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLAIRE STREET, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, SALT RIVER CIRCLE
262 EDGEMEAD - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD:WOODHEAD DRIVE, RIGHT LOUIS THIBAULT DRIVE, RIGHT EDGEMEAD DRIVE,
LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION,
LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT
CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS,
CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD,
LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION
262 CENTURY CITY - EDGEMEAD

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT
LETCHWORTH DRIVE, LEFT THOMAS BOWLER AVENUE, RIGHT WOODHEAD DRIVE
263 SUMMER GREENS - CENTURY CITY

FORWARD: SHEARER GREEN, RIGHT LODGER ROAD, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, LEFT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT CENTURY WAY,
CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY SOUTH, RIGHT
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CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT RATANGA ROAD, LEFT SABLE ROAD, CENTURY CITY RAIL
STATION
263 CENTURY CITY - SUMMER GREENS

RETURN: CENTURY CITY RAIL STATION, CONTINUE SABLE ROAD, RIGHT RATANGA
ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY BOULEVARD, LEFT CENTURY WAY, CENTURY CITY PUBLIC
TRANSPORT TERMINUS, CONTINUE CENTURY WAY NORTH, LEFT CENTURY LINK, RIGHT
RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT CENTURY
GATE STATION, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, RIGHT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, SHEARER
GREEN
TIME TABLE:

TIME TABLE IS ON REQUEST FOR PERUSAL AVAILABLE AT THE VSSC BUILDING, ON
THE CORNER OF VOSTRUIS AND BOSDUIF ROAD, BRIDGETOWN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT OF CAPE TOWN AND RETURN.

OP.8270947. (2) NONDALA NOKUTHULA VICTORIA NV ID NO 7402160766086. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 2937 VILLAGE 4, BROWNS FARM, PHILLIPI,
7785. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
MINIBUS

C94.KHAYELITSHA - MITCHELLS PLAIN

FROM TAXI RANK IN KHAYELITSHA, LEFT INTO SPINE ROAD, RIGHT INTO SWARTKLIP
ROAD, INTO LUZUKO AND DRIFTSAND, INTO SWARTKLIP ROAD, RIGHT INTO IMPERIAL
ROAD TO TOWN CENTRE MITCHELLS PLAIN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
E47.KUWAIT KHAYELITSHA - MITCHELLS PLAIN

FROM THE TAXI RANK IN KUWAIT KHAYELITSHA, RIGHT INTO SOLOMON TSHUKU
DRIVE, RIGHT INTO LASNSDOWNE ROAD, RIGHT INTO MEW WAY, RIGHT INTO SPINE
ROAD, RIGHT INTO A Z BERMAN ROAD, LEFT INTO IMPERIAL ROAD, LEFT INTO 1ST
AVENUE, LEFT INTO TAXI RANK AT MITCHELLS PLAIN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.
E48.KUWAIT KHAYELITSHA - MITCHELLS PLAIN

FROM THE TAXI RANK IN KUWAIT KHAYELITSHA, RIGHT INTO SOLOMON TSHUKU
DRIVE, LEFT INTO LASNSDOWNE ROAD, LEFT INTO SWARTKLIP ROAD, RIGHT INTO
HIGHLANDS ROAD, LEFT INTO A Z BERMAN ROAD, RIGHT INTO IMPERIAL ROAD, LEFT
INTO 1ST AVENUE, LEFT INTO TAXI RANK AT MITCHELLS PLAIN AND RETURN ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
E49.SITE B KHAYELITSHA - MITCHELLS PLAIN

FROM TAXI RANK AT SANLAM CENTRE SITE B KHAYELITSHA, LEFT INTO SULANI
DRIVE, RIGHT INTO BONGA DRIVE, LEFT INTO PAMA ROAD, LEFT INTO MONGEZI
STREET, LEFT INTO BONGA DRIVE, RIGHT INTO SPINE ROAD, RIGHT INTO
SWARTKLIP ROAD, LEFT INTO IMPERIAL ROAD, LEFT INTO 1ST AVENUE, RIGHT INTO
4TH AVENUE, LEFT INTO TAXI RANK AT MITCHELLS PLAIN AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
E50.MACASSAR KHAYELITSHA - MITCHELLS PLAIN

FROM TAXI RANK AT NUWAYS
RIGHT INTO WALTER SISULU

MACASSAR KHAYELITSHA, RIGHT INTO FUKUTHA STREET,
ROAD, LEFT INTO STEVE BIKO ROAD, RIGHT INTO
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SWARTKLIP ROAD, LEFT INTO
4TH AVENUE, LEFT INTO TAXI
SAME ROUTE.
E51.TOWN TWO KHAYELITSHA -

KATDORING STREET, INTO 1ST AVENUE, LEFT INTO
RANK AT MITCHELLS PLAIN AND RETURN ALONG THE

MITCHELLS PLAIN

FROM TAXI RANK IN TOWN TWO KHAYELITSHA, RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, LEFT
INTO SPINE ROAD, RIGHT INTO 1ST AVENUE, LEFT INTO NABOOM ROAD MITCHELLS
PLAIN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
E52.LUZUKO RANK KHAYELITSHA - MITCHELLS PLAIN

FROM THE LUZUKO TAXI RANK KHAYELITSHA, RIGHT INTO SWARTKLIP ROAD, LEFT
INTO SHERFIELD ROAD, INTO A Z BERMAN ROAD, RIGHT INTO 8TH AVENUE, LEFT
INTO 1ST AVENUE, RIGHT INTO NABOOM ROAD MITCHELLS PLAIN AND RETURN ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
E53.HARARE KHAYELITSHA - MITCHELLS PLAIN

FROM TAXI RANK AT HARARE KHAYELITSHA, LEFT INTO NCUMO ROAD, LEFT INTO
NTLAZANE ROAD, LEFT INTO NCUMO ROAD, RIGHT INTO BUKWAYO STREET, LEFT INTO
STEVE BIKO ROAD, RIGHT INTO MEW WAY, LEFT INTO SPINE ROAD, RIGHT INTO 1ST
AVENUE, LEFT INTO NABOOM ROAD MITCHELLS PLAIN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.
E54.MAKAYA KHAYELITSHA - MITCHELLS PLAIN

FROM TAXI RANK AT MAKAYA KHAYELITSHA, RIGHT INTO OSCAR MPETA ROAD, RIGHT
INTO JOE GQABI STREET, RIGHT INTO GOVAN MBEKI STREET, LEFT INTO OSCAR
MPETA ROAD, RIGHT INTO THAMBO ROAD, LEFT INTO BATANDWA NDONDO ROAD, RIGHT
INTO WALTER SISULU ROAD, LEFT INTO SPINE ROAD, RIGHT INTO 1ST AVENUE,
LEFT INTO NABOOM ROAD MITCHELLS PLAIN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
E98.KHAYELITSHA - UMTATA

FROM THE TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT
INTO MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, INTO
DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO
ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF REINET, THEN ALONG THE R61 TO
QUEENSTOWN, RIGHT INTO ROBERTSON ROAD, RIGHT INTO CALDERWOOD STREET TO
TAXI RANK IN CALDERWOOD STREET QUEENSTOWN, INTO R61 TO TAXI RANK IN
UMTATA AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
060.KHAYELITSHA - MDANTSANE

FROM KHAYELITSHA LEFT INTO MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO R300, RIGHT ONTO N1 ALONG
N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST RIGHT ONTO R61 TO ABERDEEN, RIGHT ONTO R63 TO
KEISKAMMAHOEK, PROCEED ALONG R352 TO TANDALA, LEFT ONTO N2 TO KING
WILLIAMS TOWN, RIGHT INTO WELLINGTON STREET TO TAXI RANK IN KING WILLIAMS
TOWN, MDANTSANE AND RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.
E97.KHAYELITSHA - MDANTSANE

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN KHAYELITSHA, INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD,
LEFT INTO MEW WAY, RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO PORT ELIZABETH, INTO R72,
ALONG R72 TO TAXI RANK IN MDANTSANE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE
SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY NO PASSENGERS ARE
PICKED-UP AFTER LEAVING KHAYELITSHA AND ON THE RETURN JOURNEY NO
PASSENGERS ARE DROPPED-OFF BEFORE REACHING KHAYELITSHA.
M51.KHAYELITSHA - MATATIELE

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT
INTO MEW-WAY, LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1 ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, INTO
DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER STREET, INTO R61 TO ABERDEEN, LEFT
ONTO R57 TO GRAAF REINET, LEFT ONTO N10 TO MIDDELBURG, LEFT ONTO R58 TO
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STEYNSBURG, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, ELLIOT, INDWE, MACLAER, MOUNT FLETCHER
STRAIGHT TO MATATIELE AND RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.
E20.KHAYELITSHA - TSOLO

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE KHAYELITSHA, INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, LEFT
INTO MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2, LEFT ONTO R300 TOWARDS N1, ONTO N1,
ALONG N1 TO RICHMOND, RIGHT ONTO 8398, ALONG R398 TO MIDDELBURG, ONTO
R56, ALONG R56 TO INDWE, RIGHT ONTO 8396, ALONG R396 TO TAXI RANK AT
TSOLO AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
F61.KHAYELITSHA - TELLE BRIDGE

FROM TAXI RANK AT TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT INTO
MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO R300, ONTO R300 TO N1, ONTO N1 TO
COLESBERG, RIGHT ONTO R58 TO LADY GREY, RIGHT ONTO 8393 TO STERKSPRUIT
ONTO PALMIET AT TELLE BRIDGE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
L80.KHAYELITSHA - WILLOWVALE

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT
INTO MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1 ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, INTO
DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO
ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF REINET, THEN ALONG THE R61 TO
QUEENSTOWN, COFIMVABA, TSOMO, NGQAMAKHWE, BUTTERWORTH, IDUTYWA STRAIGHT
TO WILLOWVALE AND RETURN.
537.KHAYELITSHA - EAST LONDON

FROM THE TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT INTO MEW WAY,
LEFT ONTO N2, LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1, ALONG N1 UNTIL BEAUFORT WEST,
RIGHT INTO R61, ALONG R61 TOWARDS GRAAFF REINETTE, TURN RIGHT TO PORT
ELIZABETH, THROUGH JANSENVILLE, SOMERSET EAST, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT,
MADALA, ALICE, KING WILLIAMS TOWN TO EAST LONDON AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
C38.KHAYELITSHA - QUEENSTOWN

FROM THE TAXI
INTO MEW WAY,
DONKIN STREET,
ABERDEEN, LEFT

RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT
LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, INTO
RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO
ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF REINET, THEN ALONG THE R61 TO

QUEENSTOWN, RIGHT INTO ROBERTSON ROAD, RIGHT INTO CALDERWOOD STREET TO
TAXI RANK IN CALDERWOOD STREET QUEENSTOWN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.
M39.KHAYELITSHA - EAST LONDON

FROM KHAYELITSHA VIA SOMERSET WEST, SWELLENDAM, RIVERSDALE, GEORGE,
KNYSNA, HUMANSDORP, PORT ELIZABETH, GRAHAMSTOWN, PEDDIE, KING WILLIAM'S
TOWN TO EAST LONDON AND RETURN SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PERSONS
MAY BE PICKED UP ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY AFTER LEAVING KHAYELITSHA AND ON
THE RETURN JOURNEY NO PERSONS TO BE PICKED UP AFTER LEAVING EAST LONDON
AND NOT SET DOWN BEFORE REACHING KHAYELITSHA.
F55.KHAYELITSHA - KING WILLIAMSTOWN

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN KHAYELITSHA, INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD,
LEFT INTO MEW WAY, RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO KING WILLIAMSTOWN AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
L79.KHAYELITSHA - LADY FRERE

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT
INTO MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1 ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST INTO
DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO
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ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAF REINET, THEN ALONG THE R61 TO
QUEENSTOWN, STRAIGHT TO LADY FRERE AND RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.
E9.KHAYELITSHA - EAST LONDON

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN KHAYELITSHA, INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD,
LEFT INTO MEW WAY, RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO KING WILLIAMS TOWN, ALONG
N2 TO THE AMALINDA OFF-RAMP IN EAST LONDON, PROCEED ALONG THE OFF-RAMP TO
THE STOP STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD AND PROCEED ALONG
VOORTREKKER ROAD WHICH BECOMES AMALINDA MAIN ROAD TO THE FRERE HOSPITAL,
TURN RIGHT INTO LENNOX ROAD AND PROCEED TO THE 4 WAY STOP AT THE ORIENTAL
PLAZA, PROCEED ALONG MILNER ROAD TO THE STOP STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO ST.
JOHN'S ROAD TO THE ROBOT, THEN TURN LEFT INTO NORTH WEST EXPRESS WAY,
PROCEED ALONG NORTH WEST EXPRESS WAY WHICH BECOMES BUFFALO STREET, TURN
INTO EAST LONDON TAXI CITY RANK AND RETURN.

OP.8270950. (2) MULLER MOGAMAT ALOUDIEN MA ID NO 7409165095080. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 25 HAWYN CRESCENT, NEWFIELDS,
NEWFIELDS, 7780. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 4 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT 25 HAWLYW CRESCENT, NEW FLIELDS PARK TO POINTS
WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8270952. (2) TYWAKU NTOMBIZANELE MILLY NM ID NO 7404141284080. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 56584 MTHI STREET, KUYASA,
KHAYELITSHA, 7784. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 10 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
SCHOLAR

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR RESIDENCE SITUATED IN KHAYELITSHA
TO THEIR RESPECTIVE SCHOOLS NAMELY HAZELDENE PRIMARY, CARADALE PRIMARY
AND AGAPE SCHOOL AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

MONRING 06H00 - 07H00 AFTERNOON 13H00 - 16H00

OP.8270961. (2) MPOFU SIYABONGA TIKI ST ID NO 8312255354087. (3)

DISTRICT: STRAND. POSTAL ADDRESS: 30003 ASONDA VILLAGE, STRAND, STRAND,
7129. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER

FROM PICK UP POIBTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 50 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT NO 30003 ASANDA VILLAGE, STRAND TO POINTS WITHIN THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8270962. (2) SOPAYISE MKHUSELI HELPUS MH ID NO 7307235618081. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 3042, GEORGE IND, GEORGE,
6530. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 36 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS IN GEORGE TO PLACES IN THE R.S.A AND RETURN.

OP.8270968. (2) SAN-LEE TOURS ID NO 200621544323. (3) DISTRICT: WYNBERG.
POSTAL ADDRESS: 9 THIRD AVENUE, FAIRWAYS, FAIRWAYS, 7800 C/O MR G J
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SPEELMAN P 0 BOX 328, ELSIES RIVER, 7490. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X
14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 50 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT NO 9 THIRD AVENUE, FAIRWAYS TO POINTS WITHIN THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8270997. (2) NOMPENOULO MILLICENT SILANGA NM ID NO 6811270544087. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 85 PLEASANT STREET, WESBANK,
KUILSRIVER, 7100. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
28 KHAYELITSHA - MELKBOSSTRAND - KILLARNEY

FROM TAXI RANK AT SITE C KHAYELITSHA, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD TOWARDS
MEW WAY, LEFT AT TRAFFIC SIGNALS AT MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO N2, PROCEED ALONG
N2, TURNING INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, LEFT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT INTO
KOEBERG ROAD, ALONG KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, INTO BLAAUWBERG, BACK INTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
ALONG OTTO DU PLESSIS THROUGH MELKBOSSTRAND, INTO WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT
INTO PHILLADELPHIA TURN OFF, ALONG PHILLADELPHIA ROAD, RIGHT INTO N7,
ALONG N7, RIGHT INTO POTSDAM ROAD TO KILLARNEY AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.
E79 KUWAIT - HARARE

FROM TAXI RANK IN SITE C KUWAIT, LEFT INTO SOLOMON TSHUKU STREET, LEFT
INTO MAPHONGWANA AVE, RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, INTO LUZUKO AND
DRIFTSAND, INTO OLD FAURE ROAD, BACK INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, RIGHT INTO MEW
WAY, LEFT INTO PAMA ROAD, RIGHT INTO KUSANA ROAD, RIGHT INTO MAKABENI
ROAD, LEFT INTO SPINE ROAD, LEFT INTO NTLAZANE ROAD, RIGHT INTO STEVE
BIKO ROAD, LEFT INTO BUKWAYO ROAD, RIGHT INTO NCUMO ROAD, RIGHT INTO
FUNZA STREET, INTO KUYASA, INTO WALTER SISULU ROAD, INTO MAKAYA OSCAR
MPETHA, INTO TAMBO ROAD, INTO BATANDWA NDONDO ROAD TO HARARE AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
E80 KUWAIT - MAKAZA

FROM TAXI RANK IN SITE C KUWAIT, LEFT INTO SOLOMON TSHUKU STREET, LEFT
INTO MAPHONGWANA AVE, RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, INTO LUZUKO AND
DRIFTSAND, INTO OLD FAURE ROAD, BACK INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, RIGHT INTO MEW
WAY, LEFT INTO PAMA ROAD, RIGHT INTO KUSANA ROAD, RIGHT INTO MAKABENI
ROAD, LEFT INTO SPINE ROAD, INTO LWANDLE DRIVE, INTO ALBERTINA SISULU,
INTO MONGEZI ROAD, INTO LAWULO, RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, INTO TUTUAVE,
RIGHT INTO LINDELA ROAD TO MAKAZA AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
E81 KUWAIT - MACASSAR

FROM TAXI RANK IN SITE C KUWAIT, RIGHT INTO SOLOMON TSHUKU STREET, LEFT
INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, RIGHT INTO MEW WAY, LEFT INTO PAMA ROAD, LEFT INTO
BONGA DRIVE (M45), INTO SULANI DRIVE, INTO NYATHI AVE, INTO LANSDOWNE
ROAD, RIGHT INTO FUKUTHA ROAD, INTO CEKECHA ROAD TO MACASSAR AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
G63 KHAYELITSHA - MAITLAND

FROM SITE C TAXI RANK INTO SOLOMON TSHUKU AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE
ROAD TURN LEFT AT TRAFFIC LIGHTS INTO MEW WAY ROAD TURN INTO FREEWAY N2
PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN LEFT TO OVER THE BRIDGE TURN RIGHT TO N7 OVER THE
BRIDGE TURN LEFT AND TURN TO GUNNERS CIRCLE TO VIKING ROAD RIGHT
VOORTREKKER ROAD TO TURN RIGHT FERDALE STREET TO STATION MAITLAND AND
RETURN.
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L80 KHAYELITSHA - WILLOWVALE

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT
INTO MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1 ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, INTO
DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO
ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF REINET, THEN ALONG THE R61 TO
QUEENSTOWN, COFIMVABA, TSOMO, NGQAMAKHWE, BUTTERWORTH, IDUTYWA STRAIGHT
TO WILLOWVALE AND RETURN.
537 KHAYELITSHA - EAST LONDON

FROM THE TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT INTO MEW WAY,
LEFT ONTO N2, LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1, ALONG N1 UNTIL BEAUFORT WEST,
RIGHT INTO R61, ALONG R61 TOWARDS GRAAFF REINETTE, TURN RIGHT TO PORT
ELIZABETH, THROUGH JANSENVILLE, SOMERSET EAST, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT,
MADALA, ALICE, KING WILLIAMS TOWN TO EAST LONDON AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
C38 KHAYELITSHA - QUEENSTOWN

FROM THE TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT
INTO MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, INTO
DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO
ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF REINET, THEN ALONG THE R61 TO
QUEENSTOWN, RIGHT INTO ROBERTSON ROAD, RIGHT INTO CALDERWOOD STREET TO
TAXI RANK IN CALDERWOOD STREET QUEENSTOWN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE
F55 KHAYELITSHA - KING WILLIAMSTOWN

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN KHAYELITSHA, INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD,
LEFT INTO MEW WAY, RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO KING WILLIAMSTOWN AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
L79 KHAYELITSHA - LADY FRERE

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT
INTO MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1 ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST INTO
DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO
ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAF REINET, THEN ALONG THE R61 TO
QUEENSTOWN, STRAIGHT TO LADY FRERE AND RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.
E9 KHAYELITSHA - EAST LONDON

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN KHAYELITSHA, INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD,
LEFT INTO MEW WAY, RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO KING WILLIAMSTOWN, ALONG N2
TO THE AMALINDA OFF-RAMP IN EAST LONDON, PROCEED ALONG THE OFF-RAMP TO
THE STOP STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD AND PROCEED ALONG
VOORTREKKER ROAD WHICH BECOMES AMALINDA MAIN ROAD TO THE FRERE HOSPITAL,
TURN RIGHT INTO LENNOX ROAD AND PROCEED TO THE 4 WAY STOP AT THE ORIENTAL
PLAZA, PROCEED ALONG MILNER ROAD TO THE STOP STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO ST.
JOHN'S ROAD TO THE ROBOT, THEN TURN LEFT INTO NORTH WEST EXPRESS WAY,
PROCEED ALONG NORTH WEST EXPRESS WAY WHICH BECOMES BUFFALO STREET, TURN
INTO EAST LONDON TAXI CITY RANK AND RETURN.
E98 KHAYELITSHA - UMTATA

FROM THE TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT
INTO MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, INTO
DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO
ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF REINET, THEN ALONG THE R61 TO
QUEENSTOWN, RIGHT INTO ROBERTSON ROAD, RIGHT INTO CALDERWOOD STREET TO
TAXI RANK IN CALDERWOOD STREET QUEENSTOWN, INTO R61 TO TAXI RANK IN
UMTATA AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
060 KHAYELITSHA - MDANTSANE

852 No. 36830 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 13 SEPTEMBER 2013

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za



FROM KHAYELITSHA LEFT INTO MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO R300, RIGHT ONTO N1 ALONG
N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST RIGHT ONTO R61 TO ABERDEEN, RIGHT ONTO R63 TO
KEISKAMMAHOEK, PROCEED ALONG R352 TO TANDALA, LEFT ONTO N2 TO KING
WILLIAMS TOWN, RIGHT INTO WELLINGTON STREET TO TAXI RANK IN KING WILLIAMS
TOWN, MDANTSANE AND RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.
061 KHAYELITSHA - MDANTSANE

FROM KHAYELITSHA LEFT INTO MEW WAY, RIGHT ONTO N2, PAST SOMERSET WEST,
GRABOUW, CALEDON, SWELLENDAM, RIVERSDALE, GEORGE, KNYSNA, HUMANSDORP,
PORT ELIZABETH, GRAHAMSTOWN TO FISH RIVER NEAR PEDDIE AND RAY TO KING
WILLIAMS TOWN MDANTSANE AND RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.
E97 KHAYELITSHA - MDANTSANE

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN KHAYELITSHA, INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD,
LEFT INTO MEW WAY, RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO PORT ELIZABETH, INTO R72,
ALONG R72 TO TAXI RANK IN MDANTSANE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE
SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY NO PASSENGERS ARE
PICKED -UP AFTER LEAVING KHAYELITSHA AND ON THE RETURN JOURNEY NO
PASSENGERS ARE DROPPED-OFF BEFORE REACHING KHAYELITSHA.
M51 KHAYELITSHA - MATATIELE

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT
INTO MEW-WAY, LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1 ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, INTO
DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER STREET, INTO R61 TO ABERDEEN, LEFT
ONTO R57 TO GRAAF REINET, LEFT ONTO N10 TO MIDDELBURG, LEFT ONTO R58 TO
STEYNSBURG, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, ELLIOT, INDWE, MACLAER, MOUNT FLETCHER
STRAIGHT TO MATATIELE AND RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.
E20 KHAYELITSHA - TSOLO

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE KHAYELITSHA, INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, LEFT
INTO MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2, LEFT ONTO R300 TOWARDS N1, ONTO N1,
ALONG N1 TO RICHMOND, RIGHT ONTO 8398, ALONG R398 TO MIDDELBURG, ONTO
R56, ALONG R56 TO INDWE, RIGHT ONTO 8396, ALONG R396 TO TAXI RANK AT
TSOLO AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
F61 KHAYELITSHA - TELLE BRIDGE

FROM TAXI RANK AT TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT INTO
MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO R300, ONTO R300 TO N1, ONTO N1 TO
COLESBERG, RIGHT ONTO R58 TO LADY GREY, RIGHT ONTO 8393 TO STERKSPRUIT
ONTO PALMIET AT TELLE BRIDGE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
KHAYELITSHA - EAST LONDON

FROM KHAYELITSHA, LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1, ALONG N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST,
RIGHT INTO R61 TOWARDS GRAAF REINET, PEASTON, THROUGH JANSENVILLE,
SOMERSET, BISHO, MDANTSANE, EAST LONDON AND RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8271005. (2) BUSCOR PTY LTD ID NO 200001887807. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 77, CAPE TOWN AIRPORT, CAPE TOWN, 7525. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
STAFF SERVICES

THE CONVEYANCE OF THE EMPLOYEES OF AMAZON FROM THEIR RESIDENCE TO THEIR
WORKPLACE AT AMAZON AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

BETWEEN 18H00 AND 06H00 NIGHT SHIFT PERSONAL
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OP.8271006. (2) BUSCOR PTY LTD ID NO 200001887807. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 77, CAPE TOWN AIRPORT, CAPE TOWN, 7525. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
STAFF SERVICES

THE CONVEYANCE OF THE EMPLOYEES OF AMAZON FROM THEIR RESIDENCE TO THEIR
WORKPLACE AT AMAZON AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

BETWEEN 18H00 AND 06H00 NIGHT SHIFT PERSONAL

OP.8271008. (2) BUSCOR PTY LTD ID NO 200001887807. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 77, CAPE TOWN AIRPORT, CAPE TOWN, 7525. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
STAFF SERVICES

THE CONVEYANCE OF THE EMPLOYEES OF AMAZON FROM THEIR RESIDENCE TO THEIR
WORKPLACE AT AMAZON AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

BETWEEN 18H00 AND 06H00 NIGHT SHIFT PERSONAL

OP.8271009. (2) BUSCOR PTY LTD ID NO 200001887807. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 77, CAPE TOWN AIRPORT, CAPE TOWN, 7525. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
STAFF SERVICES

THE CONVEYANCE OF THE EMPLOYEES OF AMAZON FROM THEIR RESIDENCE TO THEIR
WORKPLACE AT AMAZON AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

BETWEEN 18H00 AND 06H00 NIGHT SHIFT PERSONAL

OP.8271010. (2) BUSCOR PTY LTD ID NO 200001887807. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 77, CAPE TOWN AIRPORT, CAPE TOWN, 7525. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
STAFF SERVICES

THE CONVEYANCE OF THE EMPLOYEES OF AMAZON FROM THEIR RESIDENCE TO THEIR
WORKPLACE AT AMAZON AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

BETWEEN 18H00 AND 06H00 NIGHT SHIFT PERSONAL

OP.8271011. (2) BUSCOR PTY LTD ID NO 200001887807. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 77, CAPE TOWN AIRPORT, CAPE TOWN, 7525. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
STAFF SERVICES

THE CONVEYANCE OF THE EMPLOYEES OF AMAZON FROM THEIR RESIDENCE TO THEIR
WORKPLACE AT AMAZON AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE
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BETWEEN 18H00 AND 06H00 NIGHT SHIFT PERSONAL

OP.8271013. (2) BUSCOR PTY LTD ID NO 200001887807. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 77, CAPE TOWN AIRPORT, CAPE TOWN, 7525. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
STAFF SERVICES

THE CONVEYANCE OF THE EMPLOYEES OF AMAZON FROM THEIR RESIDENCE TO THEIR
WORKPLACE AT AMAZON AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

BETWEEN 18H00 AND 06H00 NIGHT SHIFT PERSONAL

OP.8271015. (2) BUSCOR PTY LTD ID NO 200001887807. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 77, CAPE TOWN AIRPORT, CAPE TOWN, 7525. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
STAFF SERVICES

THE CONVEYANCE OF THE EMPLOYEES OF AMAZON FROM THEIR RESIDENCE TO THEIR
WORKPLACE AT AMAZON AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

BETWEEN 18H00 AND 06H00 NIGHT SHIFT PERSONAL

OP.8271016. (2) BUSCOR PTY LTD ID NO 200001887807. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 77, CAPE TOWN AIRPORT, CAPE TOWN, 7525. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
STAFF SERVICES

THE CONVEYANCE OF THE EMPLOYEES OF AMAZON FROM THEIR RESIDENCE TO THEIR
WORKPLACE AT AMAZON AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

BETWEEN 18H00 AND 06H00 NIGHT SHIFT PERSONAL

OP.8271017. (2) BUSCOR PTY LTD ID NO 200001887807. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 77, CAPE TOWN AIRPORT, CAPE TOWN, 7525. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
STAFF SERVICES

THE CONVEYANCE OF THE EMPLOYEES OF AMAZON FROM THEIR RESIDENCE TO THEIR
WORKPLACE AT AMAZON AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

BETWEEN 18H00 AND 06H00 NIGHT SHIFT PERSONAL

OP.8271018. (2) BUSCOR PTY LTD ID NO 200001887807. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 77, CAPE TOWN AIRPORT, CAPE TOWN, 7525. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
STAFF SERVICES

THE CONVEYANCE OF THE EMPLOYEES OF AMAZON FROM THEIR RESIDENCE TO THEIR
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WORKPLACE AT AMAZON AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

BETWEEN 18H00 AND 06H00 NIGHT SHIFT PERSONAL

OP.8271019. (2) BUSCOR PTY LTD ID NO 200001887807. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 77, CAPE TOWN AIRPORT, CAPE TOWN, 7525. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
STAFF SERVICES

THE CONVEYANCE OF THE EMPLOYEES OF AMAZON FROM THEIR RESIDENCE TO THEIR
WORKPLACE AT AMAZON AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

BETWEEN 18H00 AND 06H00 NIGHT SHIFT PERSONAL

OP.8271020. (2) BUSCOR PTY LTD ID NO 200001887807. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 77, CAPE TOWN AIRPORT, CAPE TOWN, 7525. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
STAFF SERVICES

THE CONVEYANCE OF THE EMPLOYEES OF AMAZON FROM THEIR RESIDENCE TO THEIR
WORKPLACE AT AMAZON AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

BETWEEN 18H00 AND 06H00 NIGHT SHIFT PERSONAL

OP.8271021. (2) BUSCOR PTY LTD ID NO 200001887807. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 77, CAPE TOWN AIRPORT, CAPE TOWN, 7525. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
STAFF SERVICES

THE CONVEYANCE OF THE EMPLOYEES OF AMAZON FROM THEIR RESIDENCE TO THEIR
WORKPLACE AT AMAZON AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

BETWEEN 18H00 AND 06H00 NIGHT SHIFT PERSONAL

OP.8271022. (2) BUSCOR PTY LTD ID NO 200001887807. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 77, CAPE TOWN AIRPORT, CAPE TOWN, 7525. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
STAFF SERVICES

THE CONVEYANCE OF THE EMPLOYEES OF AMAZON FROM THEIR RESIDENCE TO THEIR
WORKPLACE AT AMAZON AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

BETWEEN 18H00 AND 06H00 NIGHT SHIFT PERSONAL

OP.8271023. (2) BUSCOR PTY LTD ID NO 200001887807. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 77, CAPE TOWN AIRPORT, CAPE TOWN, 7525. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
STAFF SERVICES
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THE CONVEYANCE OF THE EMPLOYEES OF AMAZON FROM THEIR RESIDENCE TO THEIR
WORKPLACE AT AMAZON AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

BETWEEN 18H00 AND 06H00 NIGHT SHIFT PERSONAL

OP.8271025. (2) BUSCOR PTY LTD ID NO 200001887807. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 77, CAPE TOWN AIRPORT, CAPE TOWN, 7525. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
STAFF SERVICES

THE CONVEYANCE OF THE EMPLOYEES OF AMAZON FROM THEIR RESIDENCE TO THEIR
WORKPLACE AT AMAZON AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

BETWEEN 18H00 AND 06H00 NIGHT SHIFT PERSONAL

OP.8271026. (2) BUSCOR PTY LTD ID NO 200001887807. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 77, CAPE TOWN AIRPORT, CAPE TOWN, 7525. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
STAFF SERVICES

THE CONVEYANCE OF THE EMPLOYEES OF AMAZON FROM THEIR RESIDENCE TO THEIR
WORKPLACE AT AMAZON AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

BETWEEN 18H00 AND 06H00 NIGHT SHIFT PERSONAL

OP.8271027. (2) BUSCOR PTY LTD ID NO 200001887807. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 77, CAPE TOWN AIRPORT, CAPE TOWN, 7525. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
STAFF SERVICES

THE CONVEYANCE OF THE EMPLOYEES OF AMAZON FROM THEIR RESIDENCE TO THEIR
WORKPLACE AT AMAZON AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

BETWEEN 18H00 AND 06H00 NIGHT SHIFT PERSONAL

OP.8271028. (2) BUSCOR PTY LTD ID NO 200001887807. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 77, CAPE TOWN AIRPORT, CAPE TOWN, 7525. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
STAFF SERVICES

THE CONVEYANCE OF THE EMPLOYEES OF AMAZON FROM THEIR RESIDENCE TO THEIR
WORKPLACE AT AMAZON AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

BETWEEN 18H00 AND 06H00 NIGHT SHIFT PERSONAL

OP.8271047. (2) GREYSTONE TRADING 1438 CC ID NO 200506101923. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 63 JOUBERT ROAD, GREEN POINT, CAPE
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TOWN, 8060. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 7 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN RADIUS OF 50 KILOMETERS FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED AT 2 RAVENSCRAIG ROAD, GREENPOINT TO POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC
OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8271048. (2) GREYSTONE TRADING 1438 CC ID NO 200506101923. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 63 JOUBERT ROAD, GREEN POINT, CAPE
TOWN, 8060. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 7 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN RADIUS OF 50 KILOMETERS FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED AT 2 RAVENSCRAIG ROAD, GREENPOINT TO POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC
OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8271051. (2) PETERS FAMILY TRUST ID NO IT391012. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 28A STRAWBERRY MALL, STRANDFONTEIN,
STRANDFONTEIN, 7798. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
S13 MITCHELL'S PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION - CENTURY CITY
************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO A Z BERMAN DRIVE, TURN
LEFT INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE
STREET, LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION LEFT
INTO GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
N7, TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE
FOLLOWING ROUTE:LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT
ONTO N1, LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE
USED FOR THE FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S14 MITCHELL'S PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET, AND
PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7, TURN LEFT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO EITHER FREEDOM WAY OR
RACECOURSE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO OMURAMBA STREET, PROCEED OVER TO RATANGA
ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE
FOLLOWING ROUTE:RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT
ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE USED FOR THE
FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
(NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S15 MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
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INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET, LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO GOULBURN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO VASCO
BOULEVARD, TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN RIGHT INTO N7, TURN LEFT INTO
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO EITHER
FREEDOM WAY OR RACECOURSE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO OMURAMBA STREET, PROCEED
OVER TO RATANGA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS RANK AND
RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING ROUTE: RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT INTO
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE USED FOR THE FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S2 MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA DUINEFONTEIN TO GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE
GARDENS/CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO WELTEVREDEN
DRIVE, PROCEED INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES MODDERDAM ROAD, TURN
LEFT ONTO N2 FREEWAY, TURN LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET,
LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7,
TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING
ROUTE: LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT ONTO N1,
LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE USED FOR THE
FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
(NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S3 MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA DUINEFONTEIN TO GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE
GARDENS/CENTURY CITY
***********************************************************************
FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO WELTEVREDEN
DRIVE, PROCEED INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES MODDERDAM ROAD, TURN
LEFT ONTO N2 FREEWAY, TURN LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET,
LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7,
TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING
ROUTE: LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT ONTO N1,
LEFT ONTO N7, PROCEED TO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO DUINEFONTEIN AND PROCEED TO WELTEVREDEN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO OLIVER TAMBO DRIVE, AND PROCEED TO
COLORADO DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO HIGHLANDS DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO EISLEBEN
DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO LAVENDER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MERRYDALE, TURN
RIGHT INTO WESPOORT ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 3RD
AVENUE AND PROCEED INTO MITCHELLS PLAIN TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN
TERMINAL). MITCHELLS PLAIN AREA.

OP.8271052. (2) PETERS FAMILY TRUST ID NO IT391012. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 28A STRAWBERRY MALL, STRANDFONTEIN,
STRANDFONTEIN, 7798. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
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S13 - MITCHELL'S PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION - CENTURY CITY
************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO A Z BERMAN DRIVE, TURN
LEFT INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE
STREET, LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION LEFT
INTO GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
N7, TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE
FOLLOWING ROUTE:LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT
ONTO N1, LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE
USED FOR THE FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S14 MITCHELL'S PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET, AND
PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7, TURN LEFT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO EITHER FREEDOM WAY OR
RACECOURSE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO OMURAMBA STREET, PROCEED OVER TO RATANGA
ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE
FOLLOWING ROUTE:RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT
ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE USED FOR THE
FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
(NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S15 MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET, LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO GOULBURN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO VASCO
BOULEVARD, TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN RIGHT INTO N7, TURN LEFT INTO
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO EITHER
FREEDOM WAY OR RACECOURSE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO OMURAMBA STREET, PROCEED
OVER TO RATANGA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS RANK AND
RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING ROUTE: RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT INTO
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE USED FOR THE FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S2 - MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA DUINEFONTEIN TO GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE
GARDENS/CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO WELTEVREDEN
DRIVE, PROCEED INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES MODDERDAM ROAD, TURN
LEFT ONTO N2 FREEWAY, TURN LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET,
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LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7,
TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING
ROUTE: LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT ONTO N1,
LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE USED FOR THE
FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
(NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S3 - MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA DUINEFONTEIN TO GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE
GARDENS/CENTURY CITY
***********************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO WELTEVREDEN
DRIVE, PROCEED INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES MODDERDAM ROAD, TURN
LEFT ONTO N2 FREEWAY, TURN LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET,
LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7,
TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING
ROUTE: LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT ONTO N1,
LEFT ONTO N7, PROCEED TO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO DUINEFONTEIN AND PROCEED TO WELTEVREDEN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO OLIVER TAMBO DRIVE, AND PROCEED TO
COLORADO DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO HIGHLANDS DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO EISLEBEN
DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO LAVENDER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MERRYDALE, TURN
RIGHT INTO WESPOORT ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 3RD
AVENUE AND PROCEED INTO MITCHELLS PLAIN TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN
TERMINAL). MITCHELLS PLAIN AREA.

OP.8271053. (2) PETERS FAMILY TRUST ID NO IT391012. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 28A STRAWBERRY MALL, STRANDFONTEIN,
STRANDFONTEIN, 7798. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 17 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
S13 - MITCHELL'S PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION - CENTURY CITY
************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO A Z BERMAN DRIVE, TURN
LEFT INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE
STREET, LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION LEFT
INTO GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
N7, TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE
FOLLOWING ROUTE:LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT
ONTO N1, LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE
USED FOR THE FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S14 MITCHELL'S PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET, AND
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PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7, TURN LEFT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO EITHER FREEDOM WAY OR
RACECOURSE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO OMURAMBA STREET, PROCEED OVER TO RATANGA
ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE
FOLLOWING ROUTE:RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT
ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE USED FOR THE
FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
(NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S15 MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET, LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO GOULBURN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO VASCO
BOULEVARD, TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN RIGHT INTO N7, TURN LEFT INTO
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO EITHER
FREEDOM WAY OR RACECOURSE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO OMURAMBA STREET, PROCEED
OVER TO RATANGA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS RANK AND
RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING ROUTE: RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT INTO
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE USED FOR THE FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S2 - MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA DUINEFONTEIN TO GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE
GARDENS/CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO WELTEVREDEN
DRIVE, PROCEED INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES MODDERDAM ROAD, TURN
LEFT ONTO N2 FREEWAY, TURN LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET,
LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7,
TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING
ROUTE: LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT ONTO N1,
LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE USED FOR THE
FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
(NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S3 - MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA DUINEFONTEIN TO GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE
GARDENS/CENTURY CITY
***********************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO WELTEVREDEN
DRIVE, PROCEED INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES MODDERDAM ROAD, TURN
LEFT ONTO N2 FREEWAY, TURN LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET,
LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7,
TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING
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ROUTE: LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT ONTO N1,
LEFT ONTO N7, PROCEED TO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO DUINEFONTEIN AND PROCEED TO WELTEVREDEN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO OLIVER TAMBO DRIVE, AND PROCEED TO
COLORADO DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO HIGHLANDS DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO EISLEBEN
DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO LAVENDER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MERRYDALE, TURN
RIGHT INTO WESPOORT ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 3RD
AVENUE AND PROCEED INTO MITCHELLS PLAIN TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN
TERMINAL).

OP.8271054. (2) PETERS FAMILY TRUST ID NO IT391012. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 28A STRAWBERRY MALL, STRANDFONTEIN,
STRANDFONTEIN, 7798. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 17 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
S13 - MITCHELL'S PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION - CENTURY CITY
************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO A Z BERMAN DRIVE, TURN
LEFT INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE
STREET, LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION LEFT
INTO GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
N7, TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE
FOLLOWING ROUTE:LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT
ONTO N1, LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE
USED FOR THE FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S14 MITCHELL'S PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET, AND
PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7, TURN LEFT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO EITHER FREEDOM WAY OR
RACECOURSE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO OMURAMBA STREET, PROCEED OVER TO RATANGA
ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE
FOLLOWING ROUTE:RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT
ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE USED FOR THE
FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
(NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S15 MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET, LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO GOULBURN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO VASCO
BOULEVARD, TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN RIGHT INTO N7, TURN LEFT INTO
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO EITHER
FREEDOM WAY OR RACECOURSE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO OMURAMBA STREET, PROCEED
OVER TO RATANGA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS RANK AND
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RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING ROUTE: RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT INTO
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE USED FOR THE FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S2 - MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA DUINEFONTEIN TO GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE
GARDENS/CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO WELTEVREDEN
DRIVE, PROCEED INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES MODDERDAM ROAD, TURN
LEFT ONTO N2 FREEWAY, TURN LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET,
LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7,
TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING
ROUTE: LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT ONTO N1,
LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE USED FOR THE
FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
(NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S3 - MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA DUINEFONTEIN TO GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE
GARDENS/CENTURY CITY
***********************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO WELTEVREDEN
DRIVE, PROCEED INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES MODDERDAM ROAD, TURN
LEFT ONTO N2 FREEWAY, TURN LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET,
LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7,
TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING
ROUTE: LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT ONTO N1,
LEFT ONTO N7, PROCEED TO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO DUINEFONTEIN AND PROCEED TO WELTEVREDEN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO OLIVER TAMBO DRIVE, AND PROCEED TO
COLORADO DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO HIGHLANDS DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO EISLEBEN
DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO LAVENDER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MERRYDALE, TURN
RIGHT INTO WESPOORT ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 3RD
AVENUE AND PROCEED INTO MITCHELLS PLAIN TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN
TERMINAL).

OP.8271055. (2) PETERS FAMILY TRUST ID NO IT391012. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 28A STRAWBERRY MALL, STRANDFONTEIN,
STRANDFONTEIN, 7798. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 17 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
S13 - MITCHELL'S PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION - CENTURY CITY
************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO A Z BERMAN DRIVE, TURN
LEFT INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE
STREET, LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION LEFT
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INTO GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
N7, TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE
FOLLOWING ROUTE:LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT
ONTO N1, LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE
USED FOR THE FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S14 MITCHELL'S PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET, AND
PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7, TURN LEFT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO EITHER FREEDOM WAY OR
RACECOURSE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO OMURAMBA STREET, PROCEED OVER TO RATANGA
ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE
FOLLOWING ROUTE:RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT
ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE USED FOR THE
FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
(NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S15 MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET, LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO GOULBURN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO VASCO
BOULEVARD, TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN RIGHT INTO N7, TURN LEFT INTO
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO EITHER
FREEDOM WAY OR RACECOURSE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO OMURAMBA STREET, PROCEED
OVER TO RATANGA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS RANK AND
RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING ROUTE: RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT INTO
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE USED FOR THE FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S2 - MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA DUINEFONTEIN TO GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE
GARDENS/CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO WELTEVREDEN
DRIVE, PROCEED INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES MODDERDAM ROAD, TURN
LEFT ONTO N2 FREEWAY, TURN LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET,
LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7,
TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING
ROUTE: LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT ONTO N1,
LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE USED FOR THE
FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
(NORTHERN TERMINAL).
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S3 - MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA DUINEFONTEIN TO GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE
GARDENS/CENTURY CITY
***********************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO WELTEVREDEN
DRIVE, PROCEED INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES MODDERDAM ROAD, TURN
LEFT ONTO N2 FREEWAY, TURN LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET,
LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7,
TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING
ROUTE: LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT ONTO N1,
LEFT ONTO N7, PROCEED TO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO DUINEFONTEIN AND PROCEED TO WELTEVREDEN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO OLIVER TAMBO DRIVE, AND PROCEED TO
COLORADO DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO HIGHLANDS DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO EISLEBEN
DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO LAVENDER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MERRYDALE, TURN
RIGHT INTO WESPOORT ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 3RD
AVENUE AND PROCEED INTO MITCHELLS PLAIN TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN
TERMINAL).

OP.8271056. (2) PETERS FAMILY TRUST ID NO IT391012. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 28A STRAWBERRY MALL, STRANDFONTEIN,
STRANDFONTEIN, 7798. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
S13 - MITCHELL'S PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION - CENTURY CITY
************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO A Z BERMAN DRIVE, TURN
LEFT INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE
STREET, LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION LEFT
INTO GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
N7, TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE
FOLLOWING ROUTE:LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT
ONTO N1, LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE
USED FOR THE FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S14 MITCHELL'S PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET, AND
PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7, TURN LEFT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO EITHER FREEDOM WAY OR
RACECOURSE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO OMURAMBA STREET, PROCEED OVER TO RATANGA
ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE
FOLLOWING ROUTE:RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT
ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE USED FOR THE
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FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
(NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S15 MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET, LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO GOULBURN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO VASCO
BOULEVARD, TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN RIGHT INTO N7, TURN LEFT INTO
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO EITHER
FREEDOM WAY OR RACECOURSE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO OMURAMBA STREET, PROCEED
OVER TO RATANGA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS RANK AND
RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING ROUTE: RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT INTO
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE USED FOR THE FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S2 - MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA DUINEFONTEIN TO GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE
GARDENS/CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO WELTEVREDEN
DRIVE, PROCEED INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES MODDERDAM ROAD, TURN
LEFT ONTO N2 FREEWAY, TURN LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET,
LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7,
TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING
ROUTE: LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT ONTO N1,
LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE USED FOR THE
FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
(NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S3 - MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA DUINEFONTEIN TO GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE
GARDENS/CENTURY CITY
***********************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO WELTEVREDEN
DRIVE, PROCEED INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES MODDERDAM ROAD, TURN
LEFT ONTO N2 FREEWAY, TURN LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET,
LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7,
TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING
ROUTE: LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT ONTO N1,
LEFT ONTO N7, PROCEED TO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO DUINEFONTEIN AND PROCEED TO WELTEVREDEN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO OLIVER TAMBO DRIVE, AND PROCEED TO
COLORADO DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO HIGHLANDS DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO EISLEBEN
DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO LAVENDER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MERRYDALE, TURN
RIGHT INTO WESPOORT ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 3RD
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AVENUE AND PROCEED INTO MITCHELLS PLAIN TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN
TERMINAL).

OP.8271057. (2) PETERS FAMILY TRUST ID NO IT391012. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 28A STRAWBERRY MALL, STRANDFONTEIN,
STRANDFONTEIN, 7798. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
S13 - MITCHELL'S PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION - CENTURY CITY
************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO A Z BERMAN DRIVE, TURN
LEFT INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE
STREET, LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION LEFT
INTO GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
N7, TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE
FOLLOWING ROUTE:LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT
ONTO N1, LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE
USED FOR THE FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S14 MITCHELL'S PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET, AND
PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7, TURN LEFT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO EITHER FREEDOM WAY OR
RACECOURSE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO OMURAMBA STREET, PROCEED OVER TO RATANGA
ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE
FOLLOWING ROUTE:RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT
ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE USED FOR THE
FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
(NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S15 MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET, LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO GOULBURN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO VASCO
BOULEVARD, TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN RIGHT INTO N7, TURN LEFT INTO
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO EITHER
FREEDOM WAY OR RACECOURSE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO OMURAMBA STREET, PROCEED
OVER TO RATANGA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS RANK AND
RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING ROUTE: RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT INTO
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE USED FOR THE FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S2 - MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA DUINEFONTEIN TO GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE
GARDENS/CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************
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FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO WELTEVREDEN
DRIVE, PROCEED INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES MODDERDAM ROAD, TURN
LEFT ONTO N2 FREEWAY, TURN LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET,
LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7,
TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING
ROUTE: LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT ONTO N1,
LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE USED FOR THE
FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
(NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S3 - MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA DUINEFONTEIN TO GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE
GARDENS/CENTURY CITY
***********************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO WELTEVREDEN
DRIVE, PROCEED INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES MODDERDAM ROAD, TURN
LEFT ONTO N2 FREEWAY, TURN LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET,
LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7,
TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING
ROUTE: LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT ONTO N1,
LEFT ONTO N7, PROCEED TO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO DUINEFONTEIN AND PROCEED TO WELTEVREDEN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO OLIVER TAMBO DRIVE, AND PROCEED TO
COLORADO DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO HIGHLANDS DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO EISLEBEN
DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO LAVENDER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MERRYDALE, TURN
RIGHT INTO WESPOORT ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 3RD
AVENUE AND PROCEED INTO MITCHELLS PLAIN TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN
TERMINAL).

OP.8271058. (2) PETERS FAMILY TRUST ID NO IT391012. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 28A STRAWBERRY MALL, STRANDFONTEIN,
STRANDFONTEIN, 7798. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
S13 - MITCHELL'S PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION - CENTURY CITY
************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO A Z BERMAN DRIVE, TURN
LEFT INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE
STREET, LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION LEFT
INTO GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
N7, TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE
FOLLOWING ROUTE:LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT
ONTO N1, LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE
USED FOR THE FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL).
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S14 MITCHELL'S PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET, AND
PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7, TURN LEFT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO EITHER FREEDOM WAY OR
RACECOURSE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO OMURAMBA STREET, PROCEED OVER TO RATANGA
ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE
FOLLOWING ROUTE:RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT
ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE USED FOR THE
FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
(NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S15 MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET, LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO GOULBURN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO VASCO
BOULEVARD, TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN RIGHT INTO N7, TURN LEFT INTO
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO EITHER
FREEDOM WAY OR RACECOURSE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO OMURAMBA STREET, PROCEED
OVER TO RATANGA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS RANK AND
RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING ROUTE: RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT INTO
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE USED FOR THE FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S2 - MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA DUINEFONTEIN TO GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE
GARDENS/CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO WELTEVREDEN
DRIVE, PROCEED INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES MODDERDAM ROAD, TURN
LEFT ONTO N2 FREEWAY, TURN LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET,
LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7,
TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING
ROUTE: LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT ONTO N1,
LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE USED FOR THE
FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
(NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S3 - MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA DUINEFONTEIN TO GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE
GARDENS/CENTURY CITY
***********************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO WELTEVREDEN
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DRIVE, PROCEED INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES MODDERDAM ROAD, TURN
LEFT ONTO N2 FREEWAY, TURN LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET,
LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7,
TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING
ROUTE: LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT ONTO N1,
LEFT ONTO N7, PROCEED TO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO DUINEFONTEIN AND PROCEED TO WELTEVREDEN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO OLIVER TAMBO DRIVE, AND PROCEED TO
COLORADO DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO HIGHLANDS DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO EISLEBEN
DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO LAVENDER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MERRYDALE, TURN
RIGHT INTO WESPOORT ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 3RD
AVENUE AND PROCEED INTO MITCHELLS PLAIN TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN
TERMINAL).

OP.8271059. (2) PETERS FAMILY TRUST ID NO IT391012. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 28A STRAWBERRY MALL, STRANDFONTEIN,
STRANDFONTEIN, 7798. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
S13 - MITCHELL'S PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION - CENTURY CITY
************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO A Z BERMAN DRIVE, TURN
LEFT INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE
STREET, LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION LEFT
INTO GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
N7, TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE
FOLLOWING ROUTE:LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT
ONTO N1, LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE
USED FOR THE FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S14 MITCHELL'S PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET, AND
PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7, TURN LEFT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO EITHER FREEDOM WAY OR
RACECOURSE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO OMURAMBA STREET, PROCEED OVER TO RATANGA
ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE
FOLLOWING ROUTE:RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT
ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE USED FOR THE
FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
(NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S15 MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
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ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET, LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO GOULBURN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO VASCO
BOULEVARD, TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN RIGHT INTO N7, TURN LEFT INTO
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO EITHER
FREEDOM WAY OR RACECOURSE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO OMURAMBA STREET, PROCEED
OVER TO RATANGA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS RANK AND
RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING ROUTE: RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT INTO
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE USED FOR THE FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S2 - MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA DUINEFONTEIN TO GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE
GARDENS/CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO WELTEVREDEN
DRIVE, PROCEED INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES MODDERDAM ROAD, TURN
LEFT ONTO N2 FREEWAY, TURN LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET,
LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7,
TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING
ROUTE: LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT ONTO N1,
LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE USED FOR THE
FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
(NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S3 - MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA DUINEFONTEIN TO GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE
GARDENS/CENTURY CITY
***********************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO WELTEVREDEN
DRIVE, PROCEED INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES MODDERDAM ROAD, TURN
LEFT ONTO N2 FREEWAY, TURN LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET,
LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7,
TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING
ROUTE: LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT ONTO N1,
LEFT ONTO N7, PROCEED TO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO DUINEFONTEIN AND PROCEED TO WELTEVREDEN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO OLIVER TAMBO DRIVE, AND PROCEED TO
COLORADO DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO HIGHLANDS DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO EISLEBEN
DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO LAVENDER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MERRYDALE, TURN
RIGHT INTO WESPOORT ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 3RD
AVENUE AND PROCEED INTO MITCHELLS PLAIN TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN
TERMINAL).

OP.8271060. (2) PETERS FAMILY TRUST ID NO IT391012. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 28A STRAWBERRY MALL, STRANDFONTEIN,
STRANDFONTEIN, 7798. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
S13 - MITCHELL'S PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION - CENTURY CITY
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************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO A Z BERMAN DRIVE, TURN
LEFT INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE
STREET, LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION LEFT
INTO GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
N7, TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE
FOLLOWING ROUTE:LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT
ONTO N1, LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE
USED FOR THE FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S14 MITCHELL'S PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET, AND
PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7, TURN LEFT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO EITHER FREEDOM WAY OR
RACECOURSE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO OMURAMBA STREET, PROCEED OVER TO RATANGA
ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE
FOLLOWING ROUTE:RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT
ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE USED FOR THE
FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
(NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S15 MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET, LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO GOULBURN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO VASCO
BOULEVARD, TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN RIGHT INTO N7, TURN LEFT INTO
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO EITHER
FREEDOM WAY OR RACECOURSE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO OMURAMBA STREET, PROCEED
OVER TO RATANGA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS RANK AND
RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING ROUTE: RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT INTO
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE USED FOR THE FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S2 - MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA DUINEFONTEIN TO GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE
GARDENS/CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO WELTEVREDEN
DRIVE, PROCEED INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES MODDERDAM ROAD, TURN
LEFT ONTO N2 FREEWAY, TURN LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET,
LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO
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GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7,
TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING
ROUTE: LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT ONTO N1,
LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE USED FOR THE
FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
(NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S3 - MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA DUINEFONTEIN TO GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE
GARDENS/CENTURY CITY
***********************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO WELTEVREDEN
DRIVE, PROCEED INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES MODDERDAM ROAD, TURN
LEFT ONTO N2 FREEWAY, TURN LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET,
LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7,
TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING
ROUTE: LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT ONTO N1,
LEFT ONTO N7, PROCEED TO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO DUINEFONTEIN AND PROCEED TO WELTEVREDEN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO OLIVER TAMBO DRIVE, AND PROCEED TO
COLORADO DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO HIGHLANDS DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO EISLEBEN
DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO LAVENDER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MERRYDALE, TURN
RIGHT INTO WESPOORT ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 3RD
AVENUE AND PROCEED INTO MITCHELLS PLAIN TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN
TERMINAL).

OP.8271061. (2) PETERS FAMILY TRUST ID NO IT391012. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 28A STRAWBERRY MALL, STRANDFONTEIN,
STRANDFONTEIN, 7798. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
S13 - MITCHELL'S PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION - CENTURY CITY
************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO A Z BERMAN DRIVE, TURN
LEFT INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE
STREET, LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION LEFT
INTO GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
N7, TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE
FOLLOWING ROUTE:LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT
ONTO N1, LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE
USED FOR THE FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S14 MITCHELL'S PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET, AND
PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
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VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7, TURN LEFT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO EITHER FREEDOM WAY OR
RACECOURSE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO OMURAMBA STREET, PROCEED OVER TO RATANGA
ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE
FOLLOWING ROUTE:RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT
ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE USED FOR THE
FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
(NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S15 MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET, LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO GOULBURN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO VASCO
BOULEVARD, TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN RIGHT INTO N7, TURN LEFT INTO
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO EITHER
FREEDOM WAY OR RACECOURSE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO OMURAMBA STREET, PROCEED
OVER TO RATANGA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS RANK AND
RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING ROUTE: RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT INTO
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE USED FOR THE FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S2 - MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA DUINEFONTEIN TO GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE
GARDENS/CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO WELTEVREDEN
DRIVE, PROCEED INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES MODDERDAM ROAD, TURN
LEFT ONTO N2 FREEWAY, TURN LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET,
LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7,
TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING
ROUTE: LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT ONTO N1,
LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE USED FOR THE
FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
(NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S3 - MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA DUINEFONTEIN TO GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE
GARDENS/CENTURY CITY
***********************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO WELTEVREDEN
DRIVE, PROCEED INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES MODDERDAM ROAD, TURN
LEFT ONTO N2 FREEWAY, TURN LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET,
LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7,
TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING
ROUTE: LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT ONTO N1,
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LEFT ONTO N7, PROCEED TO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO DUINEFONTEIN AND PROCEED TO WELTEVREDEN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO OLIVER TAMBO DRIVE, AND PROCEED TO
COLORADO DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO HIGHLANDS DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO EISLEBEN
DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO LAVENDER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MERRYDALE, TURN
RIGHT INTO WESPOORT ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 3RD
AVENUE AND PROCEED INTO MITCHELLS PLAIN TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN
TERMINAL).

OP.8271062. (2) PETERS FAMILY TRUST ID NO IT391012. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 28A STRAWBERRY MALL, STRANDFONTEIN,
STRANDFONTEIN, 7798. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
S13 - MITCHELL'S PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION - CENTURY CITY
************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO A Z BERMAN DRIVE, TURN
LEFT INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE
STREET, LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION LEFT
INTO GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
N7, TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE
FOLLOWING ROUTE:LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT
ONTO N1, LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE
USED FOR THE FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S14 MITCHELL'S PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET, AND
PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7, TURN LEFT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO EITHER FREEDOM WAY OR
RACECOURSE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO OMURAMBA STREET, PROCEED OVER TO RATANGA
ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE
FOLLOWING ROUTE:RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT
ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE USED FOR THE
FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
(NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S15 MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET, LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO GOULBURN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO VASCO
BOULEVARD, TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN RIGHT INTO N7, TURN LEFT INTO
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO EITHER
FREEDOM WAY OR RACECOURSE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO OMURAMBA STREET, PROCEED
OVER TO RATANGA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS RANK AND
RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING ROUTE: RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT INTO
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BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE USED FOR THE FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S2 - MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA DUINEFONTEIN TO GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE
GARDENS/CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO WELTEVREDEN
DRIVE, PROCEED INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES MODDERDAM ROAD, TURN
LEFT ONTO N2 FREEWAY, TURN LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET,
LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7,
TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING
ROUTE: LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT ONTO N1,
LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE USED FOR THE
FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
(NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S3 - MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA DUINEFONTEIN TO GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE
GARDENS/CENTURY CITY
***********************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO WELTEVREDEN
DRIVE, PROCEED INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES MODDERDAM ROAD, TURN
LEFT ONTO N2 FREEWAY, TURN LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET,
LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7,
TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING
ROUTE: LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT ONTO N1,
LEFT ONTO N7, PROCEED TO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO DUINEFONTEIN AND PROCEED TO WELTEVREDEN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO OLIVER TAMBO DRIVE, AND PROCEED TO
COLORADO DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO HIGHLANDS DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO EISLEBEN
DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO LAVENDER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MERRYDALE, TURN
RIGHT INTO WESPOORT ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 3RD
AVENUE AND PROCEED INTO MITCHELLS PLAIN TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN
TERMINAL).

OP.8271063. (2) PETERS FAMILY TRUST ID NO IT391012. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 28A STRAWBERRY MALL, STRANDFONTEIN,
STRANDFONTEIN, 7798. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
S13 - MITCHELL'S PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION - CENTURY CITY
************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO A Z BERMAN DRIVE, TURN
LEFT INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE
STREET, LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION LEFT
INTO GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
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N7, TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE
FOLLOWING ROUTE:LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT
ONTO N1, LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE
USED FOR THE FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S14 MITCHELL'S PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET, AND
PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7, TURN LEFT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO EITHER FREEDOM WAY OR
RACECOURSE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO OMURAMBA STREET, PROCEED OVER TO RATANGA
ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE
FOLLOWING ROUTE:RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT
ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE USED FOR THE
FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
(NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S15 MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE GARDENS - CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET, LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO GOULBURN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO VASCO
BOULEVARD, TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN RIGHT INTO N7, TURN LEFT INTO
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO EITHER
FREEDOM WAY OR RACECOURSE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO OMURAMBA STREET, PROCEED
OVER TO RATANGA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS RANK AND
RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING ROUTE: RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT INTO
BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE USED FOR THE FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S2 - MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA DUINEFONTEIN TO GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE
GARDENS/CENTURY CITY
*************************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO WELTEVREDEN
DRIVE, PROCEED INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES MODDERDAM ROAD, TURN
LEFT ONTO N2 FREEWAY, TURN LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET,
LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION, LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7,
TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING
ROUTE: LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT ONTO N1,
LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE/N7 AND PROCEED ALONG THE SAME ROUTE USED FOR THE
FORWARD JOURNEY TO MITCHELLS PLAIN STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
(NORTHERN TERMINAL).
S3 MITCHELLS PLAIN VIA DUINEFONTEIN TO GOODWOOD STATION/MONTAGUE
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GARDENS/CENTURY CITY
***********************************************************************

FROM MITCHELL'S STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN TERMINAL), CNR
3RD AND 7TH AVENUE, PROCEED DOWN 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 10TH AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO CHARLIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R300 AND TURN RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO WELTEVREDEN
DRIVE, PROCEED INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES MODDERDAM ROAD, TURN
LEFT ONTO N2 FREEWAY, TURN LEFT ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO FITZROY STREET, LEFT INTO STASIE STREET,
LEFT INTO GOULBURN STREET AND PROCEED TO GOODWOOD STATION LEFT INTO
GOULBURN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N7,
TURN LEFT INTO N1, TURN LEFT ONTO ON-RAMP AND RIGHT INTO RATANGA ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE FOLLOWING
ROUTE: LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD, LEFT ONTO N1,
LEFT ONTO N7, PROCEED TO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO DUINEFONTEIN AND PROCEED TO WELTEVREDEN DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO OLIVER TAMBO DRIVE, AND PROCEED TO
COLORADO DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO HIGHLANDS DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO EISLEBEN
DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO LAVENDER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MERRYDALE, TURN
RIGHT INTO WESPOORT ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO 7TH AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO 3RD
AVENUE AND PROCEED INTO MITCHELLS PLAIN TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (NORTHERN
TERMINAL).

OP.8271067. (2) WILLIAMS ZIYAAD Z ID NO 7004075100086. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 36 DORSET STREET, CAPE TOWN, 8001. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 6 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
CONVEYANCE OF METERED TAXI PASSENGERS
*******************************************

WITH A PICK UP RADIUS OF 5KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS AT GEMLODGE,
WOODSTOCK TO POINTS WITHIN 35KM RADIUS AND RETURN.
START (FLAG FALL) R2.00 RATE PER KILOMETRE R10.00
WAITING RATE PER HOUR R48 (ONLY TO BE CHARGED WHERE THE PASSENGER REQUEST
THE DRIVER /OPERATOR TO WAIT) LUGGAGE - NO CHARGE FOR THE FIRST 25 KG
THEREOFF 30 CENTS FOR EVERY ADDITIONAL 25KG OR PART THEREOFF

OP.8271068. (2) OLIVER RIEDEWAAN R ID NO 7112265249082. (3) DISTRICT:
CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 28 FISHERMANS WAY, WOODRIDGE, MITCHELL'S
PLAIN, 7785. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
A01 CAPE TOWN - BONTEHEUWEL

FROM TAXI RANK AT TOP DECK CAPE TOWN RAILWAY STATION CAPE TOWN, LEFT INTO
OSWALD PIROW STREET, RIGHT INTO EASTERN BOULEVARD, INTO SETTLERS WAY
WHICH BECOMES N2, ALONG N2, LEFT AT VANGUARD DRIVE, RIGHT INTO BLUEGUM
STREET, RIGHT INTO KIAAT ROAD, LEFT INTO BONTEHEUWEL AVENUE, LEFT INTO
JAKKALSVLEI ROAD BONTEHEUWEL AND RETURN AS FOLLOWS: RIGHT INTO
HONEYSUCKLE ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLUEGUM STREET, LEFT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE,
RIGHT INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, ALONG KLIPFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES DURBAN
ROAD, RIGHT INTO MAIN ROAD MOWBRAY, ALONG MAIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES
VICTORIA ROAD, INTO SIR LOWRY ROAD, RIGHT INTO OSWALD PIROW STREET, LEFT
INTO TOP DECK CAPE TOWN RAILWAY STATION CAPE TOWN SUBJECT TO THE
CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS ARE PICKED-UP IN BONTEHEUWEL.
A02 CAPE TOWN - BONTEHEUWEL

FROM TAXI RANK AT TOP DECK CAPE TOWN RAILWAY STATION CAPE TOWN, RIGHT
INTO OSWALD PIROW STREET, LEFT INTO SIR LOWRY ROAD, INTO VICTORIA ROAD
WHICH BECOMES MAIN ROAD, LEFT ONTO SETTLERS WAY, LEFT ONTO BLACK RIVER
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PARK WAY, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, ALONG KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, LEFT INTO
VANGUARD DRIVE, RIGHT INTO BLUEGUM STREET, RIGHT INTO BONTEHEUWEL
AVENUE, RIGHT INTO JAKKALSVLEI ROAD BONTEHEUWEL AND RETURN AS FOLLOWS:
LEFT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, RIGHT INTO KLIPFONTEIN, RIGHT INTO BLACK RIVER
PARK WAY, ONTO M5, LEFT ONTO N2, LEFT ONTO MOWBRAY OFF-RAMP, RIGHT INTO
MAIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES VICTORIA ROAD, INTO SIR LOWRY ROAD, RIGHT INTO
OSWALD PIROW STREET, LEFT INTO TOP DECK CAPE TOWN RAILWAY STATION CAPE
TOWN SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS ARE PICKED-UP IN
BONTEHEUWEL.
F50 CAPE TOWN - SALT RIVER

FROM TAXI RANK AT TOP DECK, CAPE TOWN RAILWAY STATION CAPE TOWN, RIGHT
INTO OSWALD PIROW STREET, LEFT INTO VICTORIA ROAD, LEFT INTO RUSSEN
STREET, RIGHT INTO LOWER MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO COLERIDGE ROAD TO SALT
RIVER RAILWAY STATION, INTO LONDON ROAD, RIGHT INTO LOWER MAIN ROAD, LEFT
INTO DURHAM AVENUE, RIGHT INTO AUBREY ROAD, LEFT INTO QUEENS PARK AVENUE,
LEFT INTO FACTORY ROAD, RIGHT INTO BRICKFIELD ROAD, SALT RIVER AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
L26 CAPE TOWN STATION - MILNERTON

FROM TOP DECK TAXI RANK LEFT INTO OSWALD PIROW, AT ROBOT TURN RIGHT INTO
THE N1 CONTINUE ALONG THE N1 UNTIL EXIT R27 ONTO MARINE DRIVE CONTINUE
THROUGH PAARDEN EILAND TURN RIGHT INTO SECTION STREET THEN LEFT INTO
KOEBERG ROAD AND PROCEED ALONG AS FOLLOWS: TURN LEFT INTO ZASTRON ROAD
LEFT INTO ASCOT ROAD, LEFT INTO LOXTON ROAD RIGHT INTO KOEBERG ROAD VIA
CAMBRIDGE TAXI RANK, PROCEED ALONG KOEBERG ROAD UNTIL VOORTREKKER ROAD
MAITLAND TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD INTO ALBERT ROAD INTO RUSSEL
STREET, RIGHT INTO SIR LOWRY ROAD RIGHT INTO OSWALD PIROW ROAD, LEFT INTO
TOP DECK CAPE TOWN STATION TAXI INTERCHANGE.
L28 CAPE TOWN - KOEBERG POWER STATION

FROM CAPE TOWN STATION DECK, LEFT INTO OSWALD PIROW DRIVE, INTO DOCK ROAD
AND OVER MARINE DRIVE, THROUGH PAARDEN EILAND RIGHT AT SECTION STREET,
LEFT INTO KOERBERG ROAD, RIGHT AT BLAAUWBERG ROAD INTO TABLE VIEW
BAYSIDE, CONTINUE TO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE TO KOEBERG POWER STATION AND
RETURN AS FOLLOWS ONTO WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT
KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD, ROYAL OR VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT
STATION ROAD, VIA MAITLAND STATION THEN ONTO VOORTREKKER ROAD TOWARDS
SALTRIVER ROAD TRAFFIC CIRCLE INTO ALBERT ROAD, LEFT INTO RUSSEL STREET.
L29 CAPE TOWN - TABLE VIEW - MELBOSSTRAND

DEPART CAPE TOWN STATION DECK LEFT INTO OSWALD PIROW, RIGHT ONTO THE N1,
LEFT INTO SECTION STREET, LEFT INTO KINGS ROAD ALONG KINGS ROAD, RIGHT
INTO WEMYSS STREET, LEFT INTO KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO BOUNDARY ROAD OR
LOXTON ROAD OR RACE COURSE ROAD, RIGHT INTO OTTO DU PLESSIS ROAD, RIGHT
INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, INTO SERVICE ROAD INTO MARINE CIRCLE, RIGHT INTO
BEACH ROAD, INTO PERLEMOEN STREET, LEFT INTO WAVE STREET, INTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE, ALONG OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, TO MELKBOSSTRAND AND RETURN
AS FOLLOWS: OTTO DU PLESSI SDRIVE, LEFT INTO BLAAUWBERG BOULEVARD,
BAYSIDE CENTRE TABLE VIEW PICK-UP POINT LEFT INTO RAATZ DRIVE, INTO
JANSENS AVENUE, LEFT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, ALONG BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT
KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO FREEDOM ROAD, RETURN INTO KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO
TYGERHOF ROAD, RIGHT INTO DANIEL ROAD, INTO CHEPTOWE ROAD, RIGHT INTO
GANNET ROAD, LEFT INTO CLUCKMANN ROAD, LEFT INTO NAHUM ROAD, INTO WILLIAM
MASON ROAD, LEFT INTO KOEBERG ROAD, ALONG KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO PIET
GROBLER ROAD, RIGHT INTO PRINCESS ALICE ROAD, LEFT INTO CLARENDON STREET
OR LADY ANNE ROAD, LEFT INTO KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO CORONATION ROAD OR
VOORTREKKER ROAD TO SALT RIVER CIRCLE INTO ALBERT ROAD, LEFT INTO RUSSEL
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STREET, RIGHT INTO SIR LOWRY ROAD RIGHT INTO OSWALD PIROW, LEFT ONTO TOP
DECK TAXI INTERCHANGE.
L23 CAPE TOWN STATION DECK - MELKBOSSTRAND AND RETURN

FROM CAPE TOWN STATION TOP DECK LEFT INTO OSWALD PIROW AT ROBOTS TURN
RIGHT INTO N1, LEFT INTO KOEBERG ROAD ALONG KOEBERG ROAD TOWARDS
KILLARNEY, LEFT INTO BLAAUBERG ROAD, ALONG BLAAUBERG ROAD UNTIL OTTO DU
PLESSIS TURN-OFF, RIGHT INTO OTTO DU PLESSIS ROAD, ALONG OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIIVE, CONTINUE ALONG OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE TOWARD MELKBOSSTRAND, ONTO
M14, CONTINUE OVER WEST COAST ROAD, INTO M18, RIGHT INTO POTSDAM ROAD TO
KILLARNEY INTERCHANGE, INTO KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE, ALONG
MONTAGUE DRIVE INTO SUMMER GREENS MAIN ROAD, TO THE STATION AND RETURN
INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT INTO KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO SECTION ROAD,
LEFT INTO PAARDEN EILAND ROAD TO PAARDEN EILAND AND RETURN INTO SECTION
ROAD, RIGHT INTO KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, ALONG
VOORTREKKER ROAD, INTO ALBERT STREET, LEFT INTO RUSSEL STREET, RIGHT INTO
SIR LOWRY ROAD, RIGHT INTO OSWALD PIROW ROAD, LEFT INTO TOP DECK CAPE
RAILWAY STATION.
L24 CAPE TOWN STATION DECK - FRANKDALE

FROM TOP DECK INTERCHANGE LEFT INTO OSWALD PIROW ROAD, AT LAST ROBOT TURN
RIGHT INTO THE N1 FREEWAY, CONTINUE TILL BROOKLY TURN-OFF, TURN RIGHT
INTO SECTION STREET AND THEN LEFT INTO KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO BOSMANDAM
ROAD, RIGHT INTO SUMMER GREENS MAIN ROAD TOWARDS CENTURY CITY AND RETURN
ALONG MAIN ROAD, INTO RAILWAY ROAD MONTAGUE GARDENS, LEFT INTO LINK ROAD,
LEFT INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO MARCONI ROAD, LEFT INTO MONTAGUE
DRIVE, RIGHT INTO KOEBERG ROAD, ALONG KOEBERG ROAD, INTO POTSDAM ROAD
THROUGH KILLARNEY GARDENS, DU NOON, LEFT INTO N7, ALONG N7 PAST FRANKDALE
AND MORNIGSTAR, RETURN AS FOLLOWS: LEFT INTO M19, ALONG M19 LEFT INTO
WEST COAST ROAD, RIGHT INTO SANDOWN ROAD, TURN BACK INTO WEST COAST ROAD,
RIGHT INTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT INTO ZASTRON ROAD RIGHT INTO ASCOT
ROAD, INTO UNION ROAD, LEFT INTO BOUNDARY ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT
INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, CONTINUE INTO ALBERT ROAD LEFT INTO RUSSUELL
STREET, RIGHT INTO SIR LOWRY ROAD, RIGHT INTO OSWALD PIROW LEFT ONTO TOP
DECK CAPE TOWN STATION.
L25 CAPE TOWN STATION DECK - SANDRIFT - MONTAGUE GARDENS

DEPART CAPE TOWN STATION TOP DECK TURN LEFT INTO OSWALD PIROW ROAD,
PROCEED TILL THE LAST SET OF ROBOTS THEN TURN RIGHT TO PROCEED ALONG THE
N1 UNTIL THE KOEBERG ROAD TURN OFF AT BROOKLYN, PROCEED ALONG KOEBERG
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD VIA SANDRIFT, LEFT INTO MONTAGUE
DRIVE MONTAGUE GARDENS AND RETURN AS FOLLOWS: LEFT INTO FREEDOM ROAD OR
RACE COURSE ROAD, LEFT INTO KOEBERG ROAD VIA CAMBRIDGE TAXI RANK, PROCEED
ALONG KOEBERG ROAD TO CAPE TOWN AND TURN LEFT ONTO N1 AND PROCEED UNTIL
OSWALD PIROW ROAD TURN-OFF AND TURN ONTO THE TOP DECK CAPE TOWN STATION.
OR PROCEED ALONG KOEBERG ROAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD
CONTINUE INTO ALBERT ROAD, LEFT INTO RUSSELL STREET, RIGHT INTO SIR LOWRY
ROAD RIGHT INTO OSWALD PIROW, LEFT INTO TOP DECK CAPE TOWN STATION.
L27 CAPE TOWN - TABLE VIEW

FROM CAPE TOWN STATION TOP DECK, LEFT AT OSWALD PIROW DRIVE INTO DOCK
ROAD TO PAARDEN EILAND THEN INTO MARINE DRIVE RIGHT INTO BOUNDARY ROAD,
LEFT INTO KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO BLAAUBERG ROAD TO PARKLANDS ESTATE,
SUNNYDALE, TABLE VIEW LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE INTO MARINE DRIVE TO
CAPE TOWN STATION TOP DECK.
M13 CAPE TOWN - SUMMER GREENS

FROM CAPE TOWN STATION TOP DECK, TURN LEFT INTO OSWALD PIROW STREET, AT
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OFF-RAMP TO N1 TURN RIGHT AND PROCEED ALONG THE N1 TILL THE EXIT 10 FOR
THE N7 CONTINUE ALONG N7 AND TURN LEFT INTO BOSMANSDAMRAOD AND LEFT INTO
SUMMER GREENS DRIVE TERMINATE JOURNEY AT THE TAXI DROP OFF POINT AT 7-
ELEVEN. RETURN TO CAPE TOWN AS FOLLOWS: PROCESS ALONG SUMMER GREENS DRIVE
TURN RIGHT INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE LEFT INTO FREEDOM WAY LEFT INTO KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD RIGHT INTO STATION ROAD DROP OFF
PASSENGERS AT MAITLAND STATION AND RETURN TO VOORTREKKER ROAD INTO ALBERT
ROAD, LEFT INTO RUSSEL STREET, RIGHT INTO OSWALD PIROW STREET TURN LEFT
ONTO TOP DECK TAXI INTERCHANGE CAPE TOWN STATION.
M12 CAPE TOWN - PHOENIX, JOE SLOVO, SUMMER GREENS

DEPART CAPE TOWN STATION TOP DECK, LEFT INTO OSWALD PIROW RIGHT ONTO THE
N1, LEFT ONTO MARINE DRIVE AT EXIT R27 CONTINUE ALONG MARINE DRIVE
THROUGH PAARDEN EILAND INTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE THEN TURN RIGHT INTO
BORDER ROAD WHICH BECOMES ZASTRON STREET. OR TURN RIGHT INTO LOXTON ROAD,
LEFT INTO ASCOT ROAD INTO BORDER ROAD INTO ZASTRON STREET, THEN LEFT INTO
KOEBERG ROAD, THEN RIGHT INTO SCHOOL STREET WHICH BECOMES MILKY WAY,
RIGHT INTO FREEDOM WAY, RIGHT INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE INTO SUMMER GREENS
DRIVE DROPPING PASENGERS OFF ALONG THE WAY WITH THE JOURNEY TERMINATING
AT 7-ELEVEN TAXI DROP OFF POINT IN SUMMER GREENS. RETURN JOURNEY IS AS
FOLLOWS: DEPART SUMMER GREENS INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE FREEDOM WAY, LEFT INTO
KOEBERG ROAD TO N1 TURN-OFF TO CAPE TOWN STATION TAXI INTERCHANGE.
M14 CAPE TOWN - BROOKLYN, RUGBY, CAMBRIDGE

DEPART CAPE TOWN STATION DECK, LEFT INTO OSWALD PIROW, RIGHT ONTO N1,
LEFT INTO SECTION STREET, LEFT INTO KINGS ROAD, RIGHT INTO VAN RIEBEEECK
ROAD, LEFT INTO KOEBERGS ROAD OR CONTINUE ALONG KINGS ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO JUSTIN STREET, LEFT INTO KOEBERG ROAD, CONTINUE ALONG KOERBERG ROAD
TILL CAMBRIDGE CENTRE POINT AND RETURN ALONG KOERBERG ROAD TO MAITLAND
STATION, TURN LEFT INTO CORONATION ROAD OR ROYAL ROAD OR VOORTEKKER ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO STATION ROAD. DROP OFF PASSENGERS AND RETURN EITHER VIA
VOORTREKKER ROAD INTO ALBERT ROAD AT SALT RIVER TRAFFIC CIRCLE INTO
ALBERT ROAD, LEFT INTO RUSSEL STREET RIGHT INTO OSWALD PIROW STREET, LEFT
ONTO CAPE TOWN STATION DECK TAXI INTERCHANGE.

OP.8271070. (2) CWAYI LF ID NO 7301017114088. (3) DISTRICT: SIMONSTAD.
POSTAL ADDRESS: 1529 POKELA ROAD, MASIPHUMELELE, FISHOEK, 7975. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 50 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS WHICH IS SITUATED AT NO 1529 POKELA ROAD, FISH HOEK TO POINTS
WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8271071. (2) VAN TONDER MOEGAMAT GANIEF MG ID NO 6402195230083. (3)

DISTRICT: GOODWOOD. POSTAL ADDRESS: 15 SPENCER ROAD, MAITLAND, 7604. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
137.MAITLAND - BLOUBERGSTRAND

FROM TAXI RANK AT MAITLAND RAILWAY STATION, RIGHT AT STATION ROAD, LEFT
AT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT AT KOEBERG ROAD, ALONG KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO
BOUNDARY ROAD AT THE START OF MILNERTON, RIGHT INTO OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT AT OCEAN WAY DRIVE SUNSET BEACH, RIGHT AT BAY BEACH AVE, LEFT
AT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT AT MARINE DRIVE PASSING DOLPHIN BEACH
HOTEL, LEFT INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE BLOUBREGSTRAND AND RETURN ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
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72.MAITLAND - KOEBERG POWER STATION

FROM TAXI RANK AT MAITLAND RAILWAY STATION, RIGHT INTO STATION ROAD, LEFT
AT CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT AT KOEBERG ROAD, PASSING BROOKLYN, RUGBY, LEFT
INTO BOUNDARY ROAD, RIGHT INTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT INTO OCEAN WAY
DRIVE SUNSET BEACH, RIGHT AT BAY BEACH AVE, LEFT INTO OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE, LEFT AT MARINE DRIVE, PASSING DOLPHIN BEACH HOTEL, LEFT AT SIR
DAVID BAIRD DRIVE BLOUBREGSTRAND, LEFT AT MARINE DRIVE, LEFT INTO OTTO DU
PLESSIS DRIVE MELKBOSSTRAND TO KOEBERG POWER STATION AND RETURN AS
FOLLOWS: INTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, RIGHT INTO MARINE DRIVE, LEFT INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD, PASSING BAYSIDE CENTRE TABLE VIEW, RIGHT INTO KOEBERG
ROAD, PASSING KILLARNEY, MONTAGUE GARDENS, MARCONI BEAM, RIGHT INTO RACE
COURSE ROAD, RETURN INTO KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO
FREEDOM WAY TO JOE SLOVO PARK, RETURN INTO FREEDOM WAY, RIGHT INTO MILKY
WAY DRIVE PHOENIX, LEFT AT KOEBERG ROAD PASSING CAMBRIDGE CENTRE POINT,
RUGBY, BROOKLYN, LEFT INTO CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT INTO STATION ROAD, LEFT
TO TAXI TERMINUS AT MAITLAND RAILWAY STATION.
357.MAITLAND - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FROM TAXI RANK AT MAITLAND RAILWAY STATION, RIGHT INTO STATION ROAD, LEFT
INTO CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT INTO KOEBERG ROAD, ALONG KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT
ONTO N1, LEFT AT N7 TURN-OFF, LEFT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT INTO
MONTAGUE DRIVE MONTAGUE GARDENS AND RETURN AS FOLLOWS: LEFT INTO FREEDOM
ROAD OR RACE COURSE ROAD, LEFT INTO KOEBERG ROAD, VIA CAMBRIDGE TAXI
RANK, PROCEED ALONG KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT INTO
STATION ROAD, TO MAITLAND RAILWAY STATION.
358.MAITLAND - KILLARNEY

FROM TAXI RANK MAITLAND RAILWAY STATION, RIGHT INTO STATION ROAD, LEFT
INTO CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT INTO KOEBERG ROAD, ALONG KOEBERG ROAD TO
KILLARNEY AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
415.MAITLAND - KILLARNEY GARDENS

FROM TAXI RANK IN MAITLAND, RIGHT INTO STATION ROAD, LEFT INTO CORONATION
ROAD, RIGHT INTO KOEBERG ROAD, ALONG KOEBERG ROAD, INTO POTSDAM ROAD,
RIGHT INTO KILLARNEY AVE KILLARNEY AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
045.MAITLAND STATION TO SUMMER GREENS VIA N1 FREEWAY

FROM MAITLAND STATION INTO STATION ROAD, LEFT MC GREGOR, RIGHT DUBLIN
STREET, LEFT VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT AT ROBOTS INTO KOEBERG ROAD-ALONG
KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT ONTO N1 FREEWAY, LEFT ONTO OFF RAMP INTO SABLE ROAD,
RIGHT RATANGA ROAD, RIGHT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, AT INTERSECTION ROBOTS OFF
MONTAGUE DRIVE AND BOSMANSDAM ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CENTURY DRIVE AND
LEFT INTO SUMMER GREENS DRIVE.ALONG SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, RIGHT INTO
SOLDIER WAY INTO BLACKSMITH WAY, RIGHT INTO LODGER ROAD INTO GREEN
STREET, ROUND CIRCLE AT THE END OF VICTORIA DRIVE AND RETURN ALONG SUMMER
GREENS DRIVE, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT INTO FREEDOM
WAY, LEFT INTO DEMOCRACY WAY, RIGHT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT INTO
CORSAIR ROAD, RIGHT INTO PRINGLE ROAD, RIGHT NOBLE ROAD, LEFT MASSON
ROAD, RIGHT DE GRENDEL ROAD, LEFT MARTELL STREET, RIGHT BOLMEAR ROAD OR
RIGHT INTO IONA ROAD, INTO GANNET STREET, LEFT AT GLUCKMAN AVENUE, RIGHT
AT HUSSAR STREET, LEFT INTO ZALKIN STREET, LEFT MAX ROAD, RIGHT NAHUM
STREET INTO WILLIAM MASSON STREET, RIGHT INTO KOEBERG ROAD. ALONG KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT INTO PIET GROBBELAAR STREET, RIGHT PRINCESS ALICE AVENUE,
RIGHT LADY ANNE WALK OR RIGHT ROOS STREET, LEFT CLARENDON CIRCLE, LEFT
KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT STATION ROAD, LEFT CORONATION ROAD,
RIGHT COLIN STREET, LEFT VOORTREKKER ROAD, AND RIGHT FERNDALE ROAD TO
MAITLAND.
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046.MAITLAND STATION TO KILLARNEY AND DU NOON VIA N1 AND N7

FROM MAITLAND STATION DOWN FERNDALE ROAD, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD TO
KOEBERG ROAD ROBOTS, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT ONTO N1 FREE WAY, LEFT
ONTO N7, ALONG N7, LEFT ONTO PLATTEKLOOF OFF RAMP INTO PLATTEKLOOF, LEFT
PLATTEKLOOF ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, ALONG KOEBERG ROAD INTO POTSDAM
ROAD PAST KILLARNEY, KILLARNEY GARDENS GATE 1, GATE 2, GATE 3 AND TO DU
NOON, RIGHT INTO USASAZA DRIVE INTO MNANDI AVENUE LEFT INTO CURRY STREET,
RIGHT MNANDI DRIVE, LEFT DUMANI DRIVE TO DU NOON RANK, LEFT POTSDAM ROAD
AND RETURN TO MAITLAND STATION ALONG KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT OMURAMBA ROAD,
RIGHT INTO FREEDOM WAY, THROUGH JOE SLOVO AND PHOENIX VILLAGE, LEFT MILKY
WAY,RIGHT SCHOOL STREET, LEFT KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT ZASTRON ROAD, LEFT
ASCOT ROAD, ALONG ASCOT ROAD INTO UNION ROAD, LEFT BOUNDARY ROAD, RIGHT
INTO KOEBERG ROAD. ALONG KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT STANBERRY ROAD, LEFT EGRET
STREET INTO CURLEW STREET, LEFT POOLE STREET, RIGHT DA GAMA ROAD, LEFT
FENWICK STREET, RIGHT INTO KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DUBLIN STREET, LEFT INTO MC GREGOR ROAD RIGHT INTO FERNDALE
STREET TO MAITLAND.
047.MAITLAND STATION VIA PAARDEN EILAND TO 3RD STEEN BIG BAY

FROM MAITLAND STATION DOWN FERNDALE ROAD, LEFT VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT
KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT SECTION STREET, THROUGH PAARDEN EILAND, RIGHT INTO
MARINE DRIVE, ALONG MARINE DRIVE PASSING LAGOON BEACH, WOODBRIDGE ISLAND
SUNSET BEACH, BAY BEACH, LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE PASSING DOLFIN BEACH,
LEFT SIR DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT INTO STADLER ROAD/GEN.JANSEN LEFT SIR
DAVID BAIRD DRIVE, LEFT INTO POPHAM STREET, RIGHT INTO DE MIST STREET,
LEFT INTO SIR DAVID BAIRD STREET PASSING CIRCLE AT BIG BAY BOULEVARD,
INTO OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE PASSING 1ST STEEN, 2DE STEEN AND TURN AROUND
AT 3DE STEEN RETURNING ALONG OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, LEFT INTO CORMORANT
AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO WEST COAST ROAD, ALONG WEST COAST ROAD PASSING
BLOUBERG SANDS, BLOUBERG RISE, WEST BEACH, PARKLANDS, SUNNINGDALE AND
TURN LEFT AT ROAD. ALONG BLAAUWBERG ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO JANSENS AVENUE,
LEFT INTO ATHENS ROAD, CROSSING INTO SOUTH ROAD OR RIGHT INTO STUDY
STREET, LEFT INTO SOUTH ROAD, LEFT INTO GILL ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, RIGHT INTO KOEBERG ROAD AND RETURN TO MAITLAND STATION ALONG
KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO RACE COURSE ROAD, LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE LEFT
INTO SECTION STREET, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT VOORTREKKER ROAD, AND RIGHT
FERNDALE ROAD TO MAITLAND.
048.MAITLAND STATION TO SUMMER GREENS VIA SANDRIFT

FROM MAITLAND STATION DOWN FERNDALE ROAD, LEFT VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT
HIGHCLERE ROAD, LEFT ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT KOEBERG ROAD, ALONG KOEBERG ROAD
PAST BROOKLYN, RUGBY, CAMBRIDGE AND MILNERTON, RIGHT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD
PASSING SANDDRIFT, ALONG BOSMANSDAM ROAD TO INTERSECTION MONTAGUE DRIVE
ROBOTS, RIGHT CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, RIGHT SOLDIER
WAY, INTO BLACKSMITH WAY, RIGHT LODGER ROAD INTO GREEN STREET ROUND
CIRCLE AT VICTORIA PALMS AND RETURN ALONG SUMMER GREENS DRIVE, RIGHT
CENTURY AVENUE, LEFT BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT OCEAN SPIRIT AVENUE, LEFT
RATANGA ROAD.LEFT SABLE ROAD AND RIGHT ONTO N1 FREEWAY, LEFT ONTO KOEBERG
ROAD OFF RAMP INTO KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT DUBLIN
STREET, LEFT MC GREGOR ROAD RIGHT INTO FERNDALE STREET TO MAITLAND.
049.MAITLAND STATION TO WEST BEACH, SUNNINGDALE AND PARKLANDS

FROM MAITLAND STATION DOWN FERNDALE ROAD, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO KOEBERG ROAD, ALONG KOEBERG ROAD PASSING BROOKLYN, RUGBY TO
CENTRE POINT, AT ROBOTS, LEFT INTO LOXTON ROAD, RIGHT INTO MARINE DRIVE.
ALONG MARINE DRIVE PASSING SUNSET BEACH, BAY BEACH, DOLFIN BEACH CROSSING
BLAAUWBERG ROAD ONTO WEST COAST ROAD, ALONG WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT INTO
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SANDOWN ROAD THROUGH BLOUBERD SANDS AND WEST BEACH TURNING RIGHT INTO
WEST COAST ROAD, LEFT INTO SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, FIRST ROAD RIGHT ALSO
SUNNINGDALE DRIVE, LEFT INTO HUMEWOOD DRIVE. ALONG HUMEWOOD DRIVE LEFT
INTO GARDEN DRIVE, AT CORNER OF PARK AND LINK DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO LINK
ROAD, LEFT INTO PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD UNTIL THE CIRCLE AT GIE ROAD, TURN
AROUND AND BACK ALONG PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, AT CIRCLE OF PARKLANDS AND
LINK ROAD TURN LEFT AND FOLLOW PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD INTO RAATS DRIVE,
ALONG RAATS DRIVE TURN RIGHT INTO BLAAUBERG ROAD AND LEFT INTO MARINE
DRIVE, ALONG MARINE DRIVE, LEFT INTO BROAD ROAD, AROUND CIRCLE, RIGHT
INTO ASCOT ROAD, LEFT INTO LOXTON ROAD RIGHT, RIGHT INTO KOEBERG ROAD TO
MAITLAND STATION, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO FERNDALE STREET
TO MAITLAND STATION.
050.MAITLAND TO KILLARNEY AND DU NOON VIA KOEBERG

FROM MAITLAND STATION DOWN FERNDALE ROAD, LEFT VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT
INTO KOEBERG ROAD, ALONG KOEBERG ROAD PASSING BROOKLYN, RUGBY, CAMBRIDGE,
MILNERTON, PHOENIX VILLAGE, JOE SLOVO, PADDOCKS, MARCONI BEAM, MONTAGUE
GARDEN INTO KILLARNEY. INTO POTSDAM ROAD, RIGHT KILLARNEY AVENUE, LEFT
MONZA ROAD, RIGHT MANSELL ROAD, LEFT KILLARNEY ROAD AND RIGHT INTO
POTSDAM ROAD, ALONG POTSDAM ROAD, RIGHT INTO DUMANI DRIVE PASSING DU NOON
RANK, RIGHT MNANDI DRIVE INTO CURRY STREET, RIGHT MNANDI DRIVE, INTO
USASAZA DRIVE, LEFT INTO POTSDAM ROAD INTO KOEBERG ROAD AND RETURN ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE TO MAITLAND.
051.MAITLAND STATION TO MILNERTON RIDGE VIA ASCOT VILLAGE

FROM MAITLAND STATION DOWN FERNDALE ROAD INTO STATION ROAD, LEFT INTO
CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT INTO KOEBERG ROAD, ALONG KOEBERG ROAD PASSING
BROOKLYN, RUGBY, CAMBRIDGE, PHOENIX, JOE SLOVO AND TURN LEFT INTO RACE
COURSE ROAD, RIGHT INTO GRAND NATIONAL BOULEVARD TILL LAST CIRCLE AND
BACK UP GRAND NATIONAL BOULEVARD, RIGHT AT PARADE ROAD CIRCLE, LEFT
BRIDLE WAY, RIGHT INTO MILNERTON DRIVE. ALONG MILNERTON DRIVE, RIGHT SEA
COTTAGE, LEFT WILLIAM PENN STREET, LEFT MONTAGUE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO
KOEBERG ROAD AND RETURN TO MAITLAND STATION ALONG KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT RACE
COURSE ROAD, RIGHT INTO UMURAMBA ROAD, RIGHT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
PASSING SANDDRIFT, LEFT INTO KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO WEMYSS STREET, LEFT
INTO KINGS ROAD, LEFT INTO SECTION STREET, RIGHT INTO KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT
ROYAL ROAD, RIGHT STATION INTO FERNDALE ROAD TO MAITLAND STATION.
052.MAITLAND STATION TO PARKLANDS VIA KOEBERG ROAD

FROM MAITLAND STATION, RIGHT FERNDALE ROAD, LEFT MC GREGOR STREET, RIGHT
DUBLIN STREET, LEFT VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO KOEBERG ROAD, ALONG
KOEBERG ROAD PASSING BROOKLYN, RUGBY, CAMBRIDGE, MILNERTON RACE COURSE,
MONTAGUE GARDENS, CALTEX REFINERY AND TURN LEFT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD AT
KILLARNEY, TURN RIGHT INTO GIE ROAD, ALONG GIE ROAD AT CIRCLE LEFT INTO
PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD AT CIRCLE IN PARKLANDS MAIN ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LINK ROAD, CROSS INTO PARK DRIVE, LEFT INTO WEST COAST ROAD TO BAYSIDE
SHOPPING CENTRE, LEFT INTO BLAAUBERG ROAD. ALONG BLAAUBERG ROAD, LEFT
GREY AVENUE, RIGHT INTO ARUM ROAD, CROSSING INTO NORTH ROAD,RIGHT SHELLEY
ROAD INTO BOYDE GOEDE CIRCLE, LEFT INTO BLAAUBERG ROAD, OR LEFT JANSEN OR
LEFT WOOD DRIVE, RIGHT NORTH ROAD, RIGHT ARNOLD ROAD, OR RIGHT GIE ROAD
AND LEFT INTO BLAAUBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO KOEBERG ROAD TO MAITLAND
STATION.

OP.8271079. (2) MTOTO LM ID NO 7811115479084. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN.
POSTAL ADDRESS: 10 RHANISI STREET, JOE SLOVO, MILNERTON, 0000. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE
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FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 40 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS WHICH IS SITUATED AT NO 10 RHANISI STREET, JOE SLOVO, MILNERTON
TO POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8271080. (2) GEBENGA FD ID NO 4801015630087. (3) DISTRICT: WYNBERG.
POSTAL ADDRESS: 44 ZONE 3, LANGA, LANGA, 7455. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5)

1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 20 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS WHICH IS SITUATED AT NO 44 ZONE 3, LANGA TO POINTS WITHIN THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8271084. (2) RETIEF PIETER JAKOBUS PJ ID NO 4212075008083. (3)

DISTRICT: STELLENBOSCH. POSTAL ADDRESS: 20 JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
STELLENBOSCH, 7600. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 4 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
TOURIST SERVICES

FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS SITUATED AT SITUATED AT 20 JONKERSHOEK ROAD,
STELLENBOSCH WITHIN A PICK UP RADIUS OF 20 KILOMETRES TO POINTS SITUATED
WITHIN THE WESTERN CAPE AND RETURN.

OP.8271085. (2) NKO TIANG T ID NO 7702286502087. (3) DISTRICT: WORCESTER.
POSTAL ADDRESS: NO: 6 HANI STREET, DE DOORNS, 6875. (4) NEW APPLICATION.
(5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7)

AUTHORITY:
H77 DE DOORNS N1 - WORCESTER

FROM STATION ROAD DE DOORNS LEFT INTO RETIEF STREET, RIGHT IN VOORTREKKER
ROAD, LEFT IN MALHERBE ROAD ON R1435 RIGHT IN R1438 TO N1, RIGHT IN N1 TO
WORCESTER LEFT HIGH STREET, LEFT IN ADDERLEY STREET TO THE BACK OF POST
OFFICE RANK WORCESTER AND RETURN.

OP.8271110. (2) HYLTON ROSS TOURS PTY LTD ID NO 200000768607. (3)

DISTRICT: REPUBLIC OF SA. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 287, PAARDEN EILAND,
7420. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICES

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA TO POINTS WITHIN THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.
TOURIST SERVICES

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA TO POINTS WITHIN THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.

OP.8271112. (2) HYLTON ROSS TOURS PTY LTD ID NO 200000768607. (3)

DISTRICT: REPUBLIC OF SA. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 287, PAARDEN EILAND,
7420. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICES

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA TO POINTS WITHIN THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.
TOURIST SERVICES
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FROM POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA TO POINTS WITHIN THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.

OP.8271113. (2) HYLTON ROSS TOURS PTY LTD ID NO 200000768607. (3)

DISTRICT: REPUBLIC OF SA. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 287, PAARDEN EILAND,
7420. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICES

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA TO POINTS WITHIN THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.
TOURIST SERVICES

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA TO POINTS WITHIN THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.

OP.8271114. (2) HYLTON ROSS TOURS PTY LTD ID NO 200000768607. (3)

DISTRICT: REPUBLIC OF SA. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 287, PAARDEN EILAND,
7420. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICES

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA TO POINTS WITHIN THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.
TOURIST SERVICES

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA TO POINTS WITHIN THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.

OP.8271115. (2) HYLTON ROSS TOURS PTY LTD ID NO 200000768607. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 287, PAARDEN EILAND, 7420.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER.
(7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICES

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA TO POINTS WITHIN THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.
TOURIST SERVICES

FROM POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA TO POINTS WITHIN THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA.

OP.8271118. (2) CLARKE RUDOLPH R ID NO 7108165297080. (3) DISTRICT:
VREDENBURG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 35 SALDANAH STREET, RUYTERWACHT, 7460. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 9 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICES

PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 40 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED AT 35 SALDANHA STREET TO POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH
AFRICA AND RETURN.
SCHOLARS SERVICES

TRANSPORT LEARNERS FROM THEIR RESIDENCES TO THEIR RESPECTIVES SCHOOLS
NAMELY RUYTERWACHT PREPARATORY SCHOOL, ST. JOSEPH HOME R.C. PRIMARY AND
RETURN.
TIME TABLE
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06:30 - 08:30
13:00 - 16:00

OP.8271124. (2) ANGRA TOURS CC ID NO 200614132223. (3) DISTRICT:
BELLVILLE. POSTAL ADDRESS: BELLWATERPARK 22, ANGELIERSTRAAT, KENRIDGE,
7530. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 20 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICES

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS WHICH IS 22 BELLWATERPARK TO POINTS IN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH
AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8271131. (2) SKAP NCAMILE N ID NO 6506066228081. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: D323 LWENI CRESCENT, KHAYELITSHA, 7784. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
28.KHAYELITSHA - MELKBOSSTRAND - KILLARNEY

FROM TAXI RANK AT SITE C KHAYELITSHA, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD TOWARDS
MEW WAY, LEFT AT TRAFFIC SIGNALS AT MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO N2,PROCEED ALONG
N2, TURNING INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, LEFT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT INTO
KOEBERG ROAD, ALONG KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO
OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE, INTO BLAAUWBERG,BACK INTO OTTO DU PLESSIS
DRIVE,ALONG OTTO DU PLESSIS THROUGH MELKBOSSTRAND,INTO WEST COAST
ROAD,LEFT INTO PHILLADELPHIA TURN OFF,ALONG PHILLADELPHIA ROAD,RIGHT INTO
N7,ALONG N7, RIGHT INTO POTSDAM ROAD TO KILLARNEY AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
E97.KHAYELITSHA - MDANTSANE

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN KHAYELITSHA,INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD,LEFT
INTO MEW WAY,RIGHT ONTO N2,ALONG N2 TO PORT ELIZABETH,INTO R72,ALONG R72
TO TAXI RANK IN MDANTSANE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE SUBJECT TO THE
CONDITION THAT ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY NO PASSENGERS ARE PICKED -UP AFTER
LEAVING KHAYELITSHA AND ON THE RETURN JOURNEY NO PASSENGERS ARE DROPPED-
OFF BEFORE REACHING KHAYELITSHA.
E80.KUWAIT - MAKAZA

FROM TAXI RANK IN SITE C KUWAIT, LEFT INTO SOLOMON TSHUKU STREET, LEFT
INTO MAPHONGWANA AVE, RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, INTO LUZUKO AND
DRIFTSAND, INTO OLD FAURE ROAD, BACK INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, RIGHT INTO MEW
WAY, LEFT INTO PAMA ROAD, RIGHT INTO KUSANA ROAD, RIGHT INTO MAKABENI
ROAD, LEFT INTO SPINE ROAD, INTO LWANDLE DRIVE, INTO ALBERTINA SISULU,
INTO MONGEZI ROAD, INTO LAWULO, RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, INTO TUTUAVE,
RIGHT INTO LINDELA ROAD TO MAKAZA AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
E81.KUWAIT - MACASSAR

FROM TAXI RANK IN SITE C KUWAIT,RIGHT INTO SOLOMON TSHUKU STREET,LEFT
INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD,RIGHT INTO MEW WAY,LEFT INTO PAMA ROAD,LEFT INTO
BONGA DRIVE (M45),INTO SULANI DRIVE,INTO NYATHI AVE, INTO LANSDOWNE
ROAD,RIGHT INTO FUKUTHA ROAD,INTO CEKECHA ROAD TO MACASSAR AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
M66.KHAYELITSHA - BLAAUWBERG

FROM TAXI RANK AT SITE C KHAYELITSHA,LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD TOWARDS MEW
WAY, LEFT AT TRAFFIC SIGNALS AT MEW WAY,LEFT ONTO N2,PROCEED ALONG N2,
TURNING INTO VANGUARD DRIVE,LEFT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT INTO
MONTAGUE DRIVE AND TURN LEFT INTO RACE COURSE ROAD AND TURN RIGHT OTTO DU
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PLESSIS RYLAAN AND TURN LEFT INTO OCEAN DRIVE AND LEFT INTO BAY BEACH
AVENUE AND LEFT TO MARINE DRIVE AND RETURN SAME ROUTE LEFT INTO SIR DAVID
BIRD AND TURN LEFT OTTO DU PLESSIS PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO MELKBOS AND
RETURN SAME ROUTE INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TAXI RANK IN TABLE VIEW RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
M73.KHAYELITSHA - KILLARNEY

FROM TAXI RANK AT SITE C KHAYELITSHA,LEFT INTO LANDSOWNE ROAD TOWARDS MEW
WAY, LEFT AT TRAFFIC SIGNALS AT MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO N2 PROCEED ALONG N2,
TURNING INTO VANGUARD ALONG N7 AND TURN LEFT PLATTEKLOOF ROAD AND TURN
RIGHT, INTO KOEBERG ROAD TO KILLARNEY TAXI RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE
M36.KHAYELITSHA - MELKBOS

FROM TAXI RANK AT SITE C KHAYELITSHA, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD TOWARDS
MEW WAY, LEFT AT TRAFFIC SIGNALS AT MEW WAY LEFT ONTO N2 PROCEED ALONG N2
TURNNING INTO VANGUARD DRIVE LEFT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD RIGHT INTO
MONTAGUE DRIVE AND TURN LEFT INTO RACE COURSE ROAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
OTTO DU PLESSIS RYLAAN AND TURN LEFT INTO OCEAN DRIVE AND LEFT INTO BEACH
ROAD AVENUE AND LEFT INTO MARINE DRIVE AND RETURN SAME ROUTE LEFT TO OTTO
DU PLESSIS PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MELKBOS AND RETURN SAME ROUTE INTO
BLAAUWBERG ROAD TO TAXI RANK IN TABLE VIEW RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
E74.KHAYELITSHA-TABLE VIEW

FROM TAXI RANK AT SITE C KHAYELITSHA,LEFT INTO LANDSDOWNE ROAD TOWARDS
MEW WAY,LEFT AT TRAFIIC SIGNALS AT MEW WAY,LEFT ONTO N2,PROCEED ALONG N2,
TURNING INTO VANGARD DRIVE,LEFT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD,RIGHT INTO KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT INTO BLAAUBERG ROAD TO TAXI RANK IN TABLE VIEW AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8271132. (2) HAVE NOW TRADE AND INVEST (PTY) LTD ID NO 201218221907.
(3) DISTRICT: STRAND. POSTAL ADDRESS: BLANDFORD HOUSE, 67 CALEDON STREET,
SOMERSET WEST, 7130. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 6 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
TOURIST SERVICE

PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 32 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED AT 31382 SREINFIEL LWANDLE, STRAND TO POINTS WITHIN THE WESTERN
CAPE AND RETURN.

OP.8271139. (2) HENDRICKS EBRAHIM E ID NO 5612085171087. (3) DISTRICT:
BELLVILLE. POSTAL ADDRESS: 13 FRANCOIS ROAD, WELCOME ESTATE, ATHLONE,
7764. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1501030/2 FROM HENDRICKS
EBRAHIM E (60 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: BELLVILLE). (5) 1 X 60 PASSENGERS.
(6) THE CONVEYANCE OF ORGANISED PARTIES. (7) AUTHORITY:
Permit No. 1501030/2
ORGANISED PARTIES

FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICTS OF BELLVILLE,
GOODWOOD, CAPE TOWN, WYNBERG, SIMONSTOWN AND MITCHELL'S PLAIN TO POINTS
SITUATED WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

SCHOLAR SERVICES

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR RESIDENCES IN ATHLONE TO THEIR
SCHOOL NAMELY CHRISTEL HOUSE SOUTH AFRICA IN OTTERY AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE
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06:30 - 08:00
16:00 - 17:30

OP.8271140. (2) HENDRICKS EBRAHIM E ID NO 5612085171087. (3) DISTRICT:
CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 13 FRANCOIS ROAD, WELCOME ESTATE, ATHLONE,
7764. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 500365/3 FROM HENDRICKS
EBRAHIM E (55 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN). (5) 1 X 55 PASSENGERS.
(6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY: Permit No. 500365/3
ORGANISED SERVICES

FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE MAGISTERIAL DISTRICTS OF BELLVILLE, THE
CAPE, GOODWOOD, SIMONSTOWN AND WYNBERG TO PLACES SITUATED WITHIN AN AREA
WITH A RADIUS OF 480 KILOMETRES FROM THE GENERAL POST OFFICE CAPE TOWN
AND RETURN.
EMPLOYEES AND THEI PERSONAL EFFECTS IN THE EMPLOY OF BRICK AND CLAY IN
TERMS OF A SUB CONTRACT ENTERED INTO BETWEEN THE HOLDER OF THIS LICENCE
AND GOLDEN ARROW BUS SERVICES (PTY) LTD ALONG THE FOLLOW ROUTE;
FROM KHAYELITSHA BAZAAR AT VILLAGE 3, KHAYELITSHA ALONG LINK ROAD, VIA
SITE C, VIA SWARTKLIP ROAD VIA NEW CROSS ROAD TERMINUS VIA LANSDOWNE
ROAD, VIA EISLEBEN ROAD VIA NYANGA TERMINUS, VIA NY 108 VIA KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD VIA MODDERDAM ROAD, VIA SETTLERS WAY, VIA VANGUARD DRIVE THEN ALONG
THE N7 NATIONAL ROAD TO THE PREMISES OF BRICK AND CLAY AT POTSDAM AND
RETURN.
CONTRACT WITH GOLDEN ARROW BUS SERVICES (PTY) LTD IS IN FORCE
TIME TABLE

DEPART VILLAGE 3 05H30
ARRIVE BRICK AND CLAY 06H30
DEPART BRICK AND CLAY 17H30
ARRIVE VILLAGE 3 18H30
TARIFFS: AS CONTRACTED BETWEEN PARTIES.
ADDITONAL AUTHORITY

SCHOLAR SERVICES

CONVEYANCE OF LERANERS FROM THEIR RESIDENCES IN ATHLONE TO THEIR SCHOOL
NAMELY CHRISTEL HOUSE SOUTH AFRICA IN OTTERY AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

06:30 - 08:00
16:00 - 17:30

OP.8271141. (2) BUSHULA ST ID NO 5911150740085. (3) DISTRICT: WYNBERG.
POSTAL ADDRESS: C86 MZALI CESCENT, KHAYELITSHA, KHAYELITSHA, 7784. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
C94.KHAYELITSHA - MITCHELLS PLAIN

FROM TAXI RANK IN KHAYELITSHA, LEFT INTO SPINE ROAD, RIGHT INTO SWARTKLIP
ROAD, INTO LUZUKO AND DRIFTSAND, INTO SWARTKLIP ROAD, RIGHT INTO IMPERIAL
ROAD TO TOWN CENTRE MITCHELLS PLAIN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
E98.KHAYELITSHA - UMTATA

FROM THE TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT
INTO MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, INTO
DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO
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ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF REINET, THEN ALONG THE R61 TO
QUEENSTOWN, RIGHT INTO ROBERTSON ROAD, RIGHT INTO CALDERWOOD STREET TO
TAXI RANK IN CALDERWOOD STREET QUEENSTOWN, INTO R61 TO TAXI RANK IN
UMTATA AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
E97.KHAYELITSHA - MDANTSANE

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN KHAYELITSHA, INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD,
LEFT INTO MEW WAY, RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO PORT ELIZABETH, INTO R72,
ALONG R72 TO TAXI RANK IN MDANTSANE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE
SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY NO PASSENGERS ARE
PICKED -UP AFTER LEAVING KHAYELITSHA AND ON THE RETURN JOURNEY NO
PASSENGERS ARE DROPPED-OFF BEFORE REACHING KHAYELITSHA.
060.KHAYELITSHA - MDANTSANE

FROM KHAYELITSHA LEFT INTO MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO R300, RIGHT ONTO N1 ALONG
N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST RIGHT ONTO R61 TO ABERDEEN, RIGHT ONTO R63 TO
KEISKAMMAHOEK, PROCEED ALONG R352 TO TANDALA, LEFT ONTO N2 TO KING
WILLIAMS TOWN, RIGHT INTO WELLINGTON STREET TO TAXI RANK IN KING WILLIAMS
TOWN, MDANTSANE AND RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.
E99.KHAYELITSHA - MDANTSANE

FROM THE TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT INTO MEW WAY,
LEFT ONTO N2, LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT
INTO R61, ALONG R61 TOWARDS GRAAFF REINETTE, TURN RIGHT TO PORT
ELIZABETH, THROUGH JANSENVILLE, SOMERSET EAST, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT,
MADALA, ALICE, KING WILLIAMS TOWN TO MDANTSANE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY NO PASSENGERS
ARE PICKED -UP AFTER LEAVING KHAYELITSHA AND ON THE RETURN JOURNEY NO
PASSENGERS ARE DROPPED-OFF BEFORE REACHING KHAYELITSHA.
M51.KHAYELITSHA - MATATIELE

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT
INTO MEW-WAY, LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1 ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, INTO
DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER STREET, INTO R61 TO ABERDEEN, LEFT
ONTO R57 TO GRAAF REINET, LEFT ONTO N10 TO MIDDELBURG, LEFT ONTO R58 TO
STEYNSBURG, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, ELLIOT, INDWE, MACLAER, MOUNT FLETCHER
STRAIGHT TO MATATIELE AND RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.
E20.KHAYELITSHA - TSOLO

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE KHAYELITSHA, INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, LEFT
INTO MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2, LEFT ONTO R300 TOWARDS N1, ONTO N1,
ALONG N1 TO RICHMOND, RIGHT ONTO 8398, ALONG R398 TO MIDDELBURG, ONTO
R56, ALONG R56 TO INDWE, RIGHT ONTO 8396, ALONG R396 TO TAXI RANK AT
TSOLO AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
F61.KHAYELITSHA - TELLE BRIDGE

FROM TAXI RANK AT TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT INTO
MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO R300, ONTO R300 TO N1, ONTO N1 TO
COLESBERG, RIGHT ONTO R58 TO LADY GREY, RIGHT ONTO 8393 TO STERKSPRUIT
ONTO PALMIET AT TELLE BRIDGE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
L80.KHAYELITSHA - WILLOWVALE

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT
INTO MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1 ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, INTO
DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO
ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF REINET, THEN ALONG THE R61 TO
QUEENSTOWN, COFIMVABA, TSOMO, NGQAMAKHWE, BUTTERWORTH, IDUTYWA STRAIGHT
TO WILLOWVALE AND RETURN.
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537.KHAYELITSHA - EAST LONDON

FROM THE TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT INTO MEW WAY,
LEFT ONTO N2, LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1, ALONG N1 UNTIL BEAUFORT WEST,
RIGHT INTO R61, ALONG R61 TOWARDS GRAAFF REINETTE, TURN RIGHT TO PORT
ELIZABETH, THROUGH JANSENVILLE, SOMERSET EAST, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT,
MADALA, ALICE, KING WILLIAMS TOWN TO EAST LONDON AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
C38.KHAYELITSHA - QUEENSTOWN

FROM THE TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT
INTO MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, INTO
DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO
ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF REINET, THEN ALONG THE R61 TO
QUEENSTOWN, RIGHT INTO ROBERTSON ROAD, RIGHT INTO CALDERWOOD STREET TO
TAXI RANK IN CALDERWOOD STREET QUEENSTOWN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE
M39.KHAYELITSHA - EAST LONDON

FROM KHAYELITSHA VIA SOMERSET WEST, SWELLENDAM, RIVERSDALE, GEORGE,
KNYSNA, HUMANSDORP, PORT ELIZABETH, GRAHAMSTOWN, PEDDIE, KING WILLIAM'S
TOWN TO EAST LONDON AND RETURN SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PERSONS
MAY BE PICKED UP ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY AFTER LEAVING KHAYELITSHA AND ON
THE RETURN JOURNEY NO PERSONS TO BE PICKED UP AFTER LEAVING EAST LONDON
AND NOT SET DOWN BEFORE REACHING KHAYELITSHA.
L79.KHAYELITSHA - LADY FRERE

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT
INTO MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1 ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST INTO
DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO
ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAF REINET, THEN ALONG THE R61 TO
QUEENSTOWN, STRAIGHT TO LADY FRERE AND RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.
E9.KHAYELITSHA - EAST LONDON

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN KHAYELITSHA, INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD,
LEFT INTO MEW WAY, RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO KING WILLIAMS TOWN, ALONG
N2 TO THE AMALINDA OFF-RAMP IN EAST LONDON, PROCEED ALONG THE OFF-RAMP TO
THE STOP STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD AND PROCEED ALONG
VOORTREKKER ROAD WHICH BECOMES AMALINDA MAIN ROAD TO THE FRERE HOSPITAL,
TURN RIGHT INTO LENNOX ROAD AND PROCEED TO THE 4 WAY STOP AT THE ORIENTAL
PLAZA, PROCEED ALONG MILNER ROAD TO THE STOP STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO ST.
JOHN'S ROAD TO THE ROBOT, THEN TURN LEFT INTO NORTH WEST EXPRESS WAY,
PROCEED ALONG NORTH WEST EXPRESS WAY WHICH BECOMES BUFFALO STREET, TURN
INTO EAST LONDON TAXI CITY RANK AND RETURN.
E47.KUWAIT KHAYELITSHA - MITCHELLS PLAIN

FROM THE TAXI RANK IN KUWAIT KHAYELITSHA, RIGHT INTO SOLOMON TSHUKU
DRIVE, RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, RIGHT INTO MEW WAY, RIGHT INTO SPINE
ROAD, RIGHT INTO A Z BERMAN ROAD, LEFT INTO IMPERIAL ROAD, LEFT INTO 1ST
AVENUE, LEFT INTO TAXI RANK AT MITCHELLS PLAIN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.
E48.KUWAIT KHAYELITSHA - MITCHELLS PLAIN

FROM THE TAXI RANK IN KUWAIT KHAYELITSHA, RIGHT INTO SOLOMON TSHUKU
DRIVE, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, LEFT INTO SWARTKLIP ROAD, RIGHT INTO
HIGHLANDS ROAD, LEFT INTO A Z BERMAN ROAD, RIGHT INTO IMPERIAL ROAD, LEFT
INTO 1sT AVENUE, LEFT INTO TAXI RANK AT MITCHELLS PLAIN AND RETURN ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
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E49.SITE B KHAYELITSHA - MITCHELLS PLAIN

FROM TAXI RANK AT SANLAM CENTRE SITE B KHAYELITSHA, LEFT INTO SULANI
DRIVE, RIGHT INTO BONGA DRIVE, LEFT INTO PAMA ROAD, LEFT INTO MONGEZI
STREET, LEFT INTO BONGA DRIVE, RIGHT INTO SPINE ROAD, RIGHT INTO
SWARTKLIP ROAD, LEFT INTO IMPERIAL ROAD, LEFT INTO 1ST AVENUE, RIGHT INTO
4TH AVENUE, LEFT INTO TAXI RANK AT MITCHELLS PLAIN AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
E50.MACASSAR KHAYELITSHA - MITCHELLS PLAIN

FROM TAXI RANK AT NUWAYS MACASSAR KHAYELITSHA, RIGHT INTO FUKUTHA STRAAT,
RIGHT INTO WALTER SISULU ROAD, LEFT INTO STEVE BIKO ROAD, RIGHT INTO
SWARTKLIP ROAD, LEFT INTO KATDORING STREET, INTO 1ST AVENUE, LEFT INTO
4TH AVENUE, LEFT INTO TAXI RANK AT MITCHELLS PLAIN AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
E51.TOWN TWO KHAYELITSHA - MITCHELLS PLAIN

FROM TAXI RANK IN TOWN TWO KHAYELITSHA, RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, LEFT
INTO SPINE ROAD, RIGHT INTO 1ST AVENUE, LEFT INTO NABOOM ROAD MITCHELLS
PLAIN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
E52.LUZUKO RANK KHAYELITSHA - MITCHELLS PLAIN

FROM THE LUZUKO TAXI RANK KHAYELITSHA, RIGHT INTO SWARTKLIP ROAD, LEFT
INTO SHERFIELD ROAD, INTO A Z BERMAN ROAD, RIGHT INTO 8TH AVENUE, LEFT
INTO 1ST AVENUE, RIGHT INTO NABOOM ROAD MITCHELLS PLAIN AND RETURN ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
E53.HARARE KHAYELITSHA - MITCHELLS PLAIN

FROM TAXI RANK AT HARARE KHAYELITSHA, LEFT INTO NCUMO ROAD, LEFT INTO
NTLAZANE ROAD, LEFT INTO NCUMO ROAD, RIGHT INTO BUKWAYO STREET, LEFT INTO
STEVE BIKO ROAD, RIGHT INTO MEW WAY, LEFT INTO SPINE ROAD, RIGHT INTO 1ST
AVENUE, LEFT INTO NABOOM ROAD MITCHELLS PLAIN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.
E54.MAKAYA KHAYELITSHA - MITCHELLS PLAIN

FROM TAXI RANK AT MAKAYA KHAYELITSHA, RIGHT INTO OSCAR MPETA ROAD, RIGHT
INTO JOE GQABI STREET, RIGHT INTO GOVAN MBEKI STREET, LEFT INTO OSCAR
MPETA ROAD, RIGHT INTO THAMBO ROAD, LEFT INTO BATANDWA NDONDO ROAD, RIGHT
INTO WALTER SISULU ROAD, LEFT INTO SPINE ROAD, RIGHT INTO 1ST AVENUE,
LEFT INTO NABOOM ROAD MITCHELLS PLAIN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
F55.KHAYELITSHA - KING WILLIAMSTOWN

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN KHAYELITSHA, INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD,
LEFT INTO MEW WAY, RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO KING WILLIAMSTOWN AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
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